ANNUAL REPORT

OF

CENTRE FOR INTERNAL QUALITY ASSURANCE (CIQA)

PROGRAMMES UNDER

OPEN AND DISTANCE LEARNING MODE

2020-21

Contents

Part – I: General Information	3
Part – II: Requirements as per Centre for Internal Quality Assurance (CIQA)	
Functioning	12
Part – III: Human Resources and Infrastructural Requirements	26
Part – IV: Examinations	33
Part – V: Programme Project Report (PPR) and Self-Learning Material (SLM)	43
Part – VI: Programme Delivery through Learner Support Centre (LSC)	46
Part – VII: Self-Regulation through disclosures, declarations and reports	386
Part – VIII: Admission and Fees	389
Part – IX: Grievance Redressal Mechanism3	393
Part – X: Innovative and Best Practices	395
DECLARATION4	402

Part – I: General Information

1.1 Date of notification of the Centre (attach a copy of the notification):

ATTACHED

1.2 Details of Director, CIQA

- Name: Dr. Nagaraju Battu
- Qualification: Associate Professor,

Director

Centre for Distance Education,

Acharya Nagarjuna University

• Appointment Letter and Joining Report: **PDF uploaded**

1.3 Details of CIQA Committee:

a. Composition as per Regulations

S. No.	Designation	Nomination as	Name and Qualification	Specializa tion	Date of Nomination in CIQA Committee
a.	Vice- Chancellor of the University	Chairperson	Prof.P.Rajasekhar, M.A., M.Phil, Ph.D.	Dept. of English, ANU	12-03-2021
b.	Three Senior teachers of	Member 1	Dr. K. Madhu Babu, M.A., M.Phil.,Ph.D	Dept. of Economics, ANU	12-03-2021
	HEI	Member 2	Dr. K.Somasekhar, M.A., M.Phil., Ph.D	Dept. of Rural Development, ANU	12-03-2021
		Member 3	Dr. M. Trimurthi Rao, M.A., M.HRM, B.L., P.G. Dip. in T&D., M.Phil., Ph.D	Dept. of Sociology and Social work, ANU	12-03-2021
c.	Head of three Departments or	Member 4	Dr. P. Pura Chandra Rao, M.Com, M.A.(Hist), B.L, PGDTTM, M.Phil, Ph.D.	Dept. of Travel & Tourism Management, ANU	12-03-2021
	School of Studies From which programme is	Member 5	Dr. G. Anitha, M.A., M.J.M.C., M. Phil., Ph.D.	Dept. of Journalism and Mass Communication, ANU	12-03-2021
	offered in ODL and Online mode	Member 6	Dr. R. Ramesh Raju, M.Sc., PhD.	Dept. of Chemistry, ANU.	12-03-2021

d.	Two External Experts of ODL and/or Online	Member 7	Prof. K. Vishveswara Rao M.A.,Ph.D.,	Director, S.D.E, Andhra University	12-03-2021
		Member 8	M.A., M.Sc., M.Phil.,	Asst. Regional Director, IGNOU, Regional Centre, Vijayawada	12-03-2021
e.	Officials from departments of HEI	Member 9 Administration	Prof. P. Varaprasad Murthy, M.A.,Ph.D	Rector	12-03-2021
		Member 10 Administration	Sri. V. Brahma Reddy,	Finance officer, ANU.	12-03-2021
		Member 11 Administration	Dr.B.Nagaraju, MHRM, MBA, LLM, M.Sc(Psy), MA (Soc), M.Ed, M.Phil, Ph.D	Director, CDE, ANU.	12-03-2021

b. Whether members mentioned at 'b' to 'e' changed every 2 years? (YES)

1.4 Number of meetings held and its approval:

- a. No. of meetings held every year: TWO
- b. Meeting details:

Meetings	Date- Month- Year	No. of External Expert Present	Minutes	Approval of Minutes
Meeting 1	29.01.2021	NIL	uploaded	uploaded
Meeting 2	13.03.2021	ONE	uploaded	uploaded

1.5 Number of programmes started at Certificate level as per Regulation 24 of

UGC (ODL Programmes and Online Programmes) Regulations, 2020:

February – March 2021 Academic session for the Academic year 2021 (Calendar batch 2021):

Sr.	Name of	Certificate	Duration	No. of	Admission	Fee	Approval	No. of	Nur	nber of	stude	nts
No.	the Depart ment	Title	(months)	Credits	Eligibility	(Rs.)	of statutory Authority (s) (DD- MM- YYYY) of HEI/Regu latory authority (if required)	Learner Support Centre Operati onalized as per territori al jurisdict ion*/ Off Campus		admit e/Fema gend F	ted ale/Tr	
1	Social Work	Certificate program in HIV/AIDS Counseling	12 months	16	Any graduate or persons having paramedical qualifications with 10+2	5625	28-01-2021	10	14	5	0	19
2	Hospital Administrat ion	Certificate Course in Hotel & Hospital House Keeping	12 months	14	SSC or its Equivalent	6525	28-01-2021	7	35	22	0	57

1.6 Number of programmes started at Diploma level as per Regulation 24 of UGC(ODL

Programmes and Online Programmes) Regulations, 2020:

February – March 2021 Academic session for the Academic year 2021 (Calendar batch 2021):

Sr.	Name	Diploma	Duration	No. of	Admission	Fee	Approval of	No. of	Nu	mber o	of stud	ents
No.	of the	Title	(months)	Credits	Eligibility	(Rs.)	statutory	Learner		adn	nitted	
110.	Depart						Authority	Support	(Ma	Iale/Female/Trans-		rans-
	ment						(-) (DD	Centre			gender)	
							(s) (DD- MM-YYYY)	Operational		gei	luerj	
								ized as per	М	F	TG	Total
							of HEI/	territorial				
							Regulatory	jurisdiction				
							authority	*/Off				
							(if	Campus				
							required)	Gumpus				
		D:1										
	Food and	Diploma in		24	SSC or its	0005	20.01.2021	10	10	-	0	1 7
1	Nutrition	Food		24	Equivalent	8025	28-01-2021	10	10	/	0	17
		Production			1							

From <Month, Year>academic session: TO BE EXTRACTED FROM WEBPORTAL

Sr.	Post	Duration	No. of	Admission	Fee	UGC	No. of Learner	Nu	mber o	f studen	ts
No.	Graduate Diploma Title	(years)	Credits	Eligibility	(Rs.)	Recognitio n Letter No. and date	Support Centre Operationalized as per territorial jurisdiction*/	-		itted aale/Trai der)	ns-
						uate	Off Campus	М	F	TG	Tot al
1.				N.A							
N.											

1.8 Number of programmes started at Undergraduate Degree Programmes as perCommission Order:

February – March 2021 Academic session for the Academic year 2021 (Calendar batch 2021):

Under -	Duration	No. of		Fee	UGC Recognition	No. of Learner Support Centre Operationalized		nber of stud e/Female/		
graduate Degree Title	(Vearc) (redite (Re		(Rs.)	Letter No. and date	as per territorial jurisdiction*/Off Campus	М	F	TG	Total	
B.A. (Economics, Banking, Computer Applications)	3 years	138	10+2Stream (Intermediate or Intermediate (Voc) / Polytechnic / ITI(Two years) (BIE/APOSS/TOSS/NIOS)	18510	No.21- 1/2020(DEB- IV) dated 19- 02-2021	41	125	77	0	202
B.A. (Economics, History, Politics)	3 years	138	10+2Stream (Intermediate or Intermediate (Voc) / Polytechnic / ITI(Two years) (BIE/APOSS/TOSS/NIOS)	17310	No.21- 1/2020(DEB- IV) dated 19- 02-2022	137	1824	1542	1	3367
B.A. (Economics, History, Sociology)	3 years	138	 10+2Stream (Intermediate or Intermediate (Voc) / Polytechnic / ITI(Two years) (BIE/APOSS/TOSS/NIOS) 		No.21- 1/2020(DEB- IV) dated 19- 02-2023	43	38	59	0	97

B.A. (Economics, Politics, Sociology)	3 years	138	10+2Stream (Intermediate or Intermediate (Voc) / Polytechnic / ITI(Two years) (BIE/APOSS/TOSS/NIOS)	17310	No.21- 1/2020(DEB- IV) dated 19- 02-2024	13	15	24	0	39
B.A. (Economics, Public Administration, Politics)	3 years	138	10+2Stream (Intermediate or Intermediate (Voc) / Polytechnic / ITI(Two years) (BIE/APOSS/TOSS/NIOS)	17310	No.21- 1/2020(DEB- IV) dated 19- 02-2025	37	55	27	0	82
B.A. (Economics, Public Administration, Sociology)	3 years	138	10+2Stream (Intermediate or Intermediate (Voc) / Polytechnic / ITI(Two years) (BIE/APOSS/TOSS/NIOS)	17310	No.21- 1/2020(DEB- IV) dated 19- 02-2026	47	43	50	0	93
B.A. (History, Politics, Sociology)	3 years	138	10+2Stream (Intermediate or Intermediate (Voc) / Polytechnic / ITI (Two years) (BIE/APOSS/TOSS/NIOS)	17310	No.21- 1/2020(DEB- IV) dated 19- 02-2027	89	652	626	0	1278
B.A. (Public Admnistration, Politics, History)	3 years	138	10+2Stream (Intermediate or Intermediate (Voc) / Polytechnic / ITI(Two years) (BIE/APOSS/TOSS/NIOS)	17310	No.21- 1/2020(DEB- IV) dated 19- 02-2028	51	226	166	0	392

8

B.A. (Spl.English History Spl.Telugu)	3 years	138	10+2Stream (Intermediate or Intermediate (Voc) / Polytechnic / ITI (Two years) (BIE/APOSS/TOSS/NIOS)	17310	No.21- 1/2020(DEB- IV) dated 19- 02-2029	112	457	690	0	1147
B.B.A. (Bachelor of Business Administration)	3 years	142	10+2Stream (Intermediate or Intermediate (Voc) / Polytechnic / ITI(Two years) (BIE/APOSS/TOSS/NIOS)	23300	No.21- 1/2020(DEB- IV) dated 19- 02-2030	52	220	50	0	270
B.Com. (Computer Applications)	3 years	138	10+2Stream (Intermediate or Intermediate (Voc) / Polytechnic / ITI(Two years) (BIE/APOSS/TOSS/NIOS)	23900	No.21- 1/2020(DEB- IV) dated 19- 02-2031	144	3524	1434	0	4958
B.Com. (General)	3 years	138	10+2Stream (Intermediate or Intermediate (Voc) / Polytechnic / ITI(Two years) (BIE/APOSS/TOSS/NIOS)	19380	No.21- 1/2020(DEB- IV) dated 19- 02-2032	136	1259	602	1	1862
B.L.ISc. (Bachelor of Library and Information Science)	l year	40	Any Batchelor Degree	8975	No.21- 1/2020(DEB- IV) dated 19- 02-2033	107	748	449	0	1197

1.9 Number of programmes started at Post-graduate Degree Programmes as per Commission Order:

February – March 2021 Academic session for the Academic year 2021 (Calendar batch 2021):

Sr.	Post- graduate Degree Title	Duration (years)	No. of Credits	Admission Eligibility	mission Eligibility		No. of Learner Support Centre Operationalized as per territorial		umber o adm ile/Fem geno	itted ale/T1	
					(Rs.)	Recognition Letter No. and date	jurisdiction*/Off Campus	Μ	F	TG	Total
1	M.A. (Economics)	2 years	100	Bachelor's Degree with Economics in I, II & III years	15280	No.21- 1/2020(DEB- IV) dated 19- 02-2027	64	80	82	0	162
2	M.A. (English)	2 years	100	Any Bachelor's Degree with English / one paper in English with 100 marks for professional graduates	15280	No.21- 1/2020(DEB- IV) dated 19- 02-2027	131	388	524	0	912
3	M.A. (Hindi)	2 years	80	Any bachelor's degree with Hindi as second Language/ B.A. with Hindi as Special subject/ RastraBhashaPraveena from DakshinBharat Hindi Prachar Sabha of Madras / Sahitya Sammalan or VisharadDiploma or Hindi Vidwan program of Allahabad or Hindi Prachar Sabha, Hyderabad	15280	No.21- 1/2020(DEB- IV) dated 19- 02-2027	46	33	68	0	101
4	M.A. (History)	2 years	80	Any Bachelor's Degree	15280	No.21- 1/2020(DEB- IV) dated 19- 02-2027	69	100	54	0	154

5	M.A. (Journalisam and Mass Communication)	2 years	96	Any Bachelor's Degree	17280	No.21- 1/2020(DEB- IV) dated 19- 02-2027	47	145	27	0	172
6	M.A. (Political Science)	2 years	80	Any Bachelor's Degree	14880	No.21- 1/2020(DEB- IV) dated 19- 02-2027	105	270	146	0	416
7	M.A. (Sociology)	2 years	64	Any Bachelor's Degree	14880	No.21- 1/2020(DEB- IV) dated 19- 02-2027	81	88	179	0	267
8	M.A. (Telugu)	2 years	80	Any Bachelor's Degree with Telugu	15280	No.21- 1/2020(DEB- IV) dated 19- 02-2027	111	189	270	0	459
9	M.A. Human Resource Management (HRM)	2 years	64	Any Bachelor's Degree	20280	No.21- 1/2020(DEB- IV) dated 19- 02-2027	30	86	35	0	121
10	M.A.(Sanskrit)	2 years	100	Any Bachelor's Degree with Sanskrit	15280	No.21- 1/2020(DEB- IV) dated 19- 02-2027	21	14	14	0	28
11	M.Com. (Accountancy)	2 years	96	B.Com /BBM	15480	No.21- 1/2020(DEB- IV) dated 19- 02-2027	101	255	136	0	391
12	M.Com. (Banking)	2 years	96	B.Com /BBM	15480	No.21- 1/2020(DEB- IV) dated 19- 02-2027	46	71	43	0	114
13	M.S.W. (Master of Social Work)	2 years	90	Any Bachelor's Degree	22680	No.21- 1/2020(DEB- IV) dated 19- 02-2027	87	235	258	0	493
14	M.L.ISc. (Master of Library and Information Science)	1 year	36	BLISC	10675	No.21- 1/2020(DEB- IV) dated 19- 02-2027	59	154	84	0	238

Part – II: Requirements as per Centre for Internal QualityAssurance (CIQA) Functioning

2.1 Action taken on the functions of CIQA:-

S. No.	Provisions in Regulations	Details of Action taken by CIQA and Outcome thereof (Not more than 500 words)	Upload Relevant Document
1.	Quality maintained in the services provided to the learners	 Quality is the foremost parameter which is ensured in the Learning service imparted to the students in the following manner: ➤ Content in PDF format is made available for the students in our website. 	www.anucde.info
		Printed had copy of the SLM (books) are dispatched to the students by post to their address. Tracking number is also provided.	http://www.anucde.in fo/contactus.php
		 Our website is updated time to time, which helps to provide the learners with latest information. For the benefit of the students there is a helpline 	http://www.anucde.in fo/matsyl.asp
		 to meet their needs. There is enquiry session which helps all the students with required information. There is a special wing to provide all Students 	
		 Support services. They provide answers to all queries, grievances either through telephone, e-mail, in-person, SMS, etc. 	
		 There are exclusive counters to help the students to get their dues cleared, issue of marks memos, degree certificates, corrections, change of address, spelling mistakes etc. Services are also provided through LSCs for those students who cannot come to the 	
2.	Self-evaluative and reflective exercises undertaken for continual quality improvement in	 headquarters. HEI has strived for global rankings to maintain quality services. Regular meetings and interaction are made with the coordinators of LSCs to improve the services 	<u>cs/pdf</u>
	all the systems and processes of the Higher Educational Institution	 provided to the students. Meetings are conducted in regular intervals with the ANUCDE subject advisors, members of Board of Studies, ANUCDE faculty, to meet the needs of the students. 	www.anucde.info/ciq ameeting11.pdf
		Timely meetings are conducted with various sections like-admission section, accounts sections, SLM section, Postal section, examination sections etc., to improve the quality of services provided to the students.	www.anucde.info/ad
		 Meetings with Editors and lesson writers are conducted for reviewing the quality of SLM 	

		provided to the students.	
3.	Contribution in the identification of the key areas in which Higher Educational Institution should maintain quality	 Quality SLM are prepared and provided in time to the students also with pdf material in the website. PCP programs are conducted to clear the doubts of the students. Addressing to grievances of students immediately. 	http://www.anucde.in fo/matsyl.asp http://www.anucde.in fo/contactus.php www.anucde.info/pc p.pdf
4.	Mechanism devised to ensure that the quality of Open and Distance Learning programmes matches with the quality of relevant programmes in conventional mode (For Dual Mode HEIs)	 Synchronized syllabus for regular and ODL mode adopted. Close interaction with regular departments for all academic matters. Similar examination pattern is followed in regular and ODL mode 	http://www.anucde.in fo/matsyl.asp https://nagarjunauniv ersity.ac.in/academic s.php
5.	Mechanisms devised for interaction with and obtaining feedback from all stakeholders namely, learners, teachers, staff, parents, society, employers, and Government for quality improvement.	Feedback is collected at regular intervals through physical mode and from different stakeholders.	www.anucde.info/fee dbackform.pdf
6.	Measures suggested to the authorities of Higher Educational Institution for qualitative improvement	To ensure quality improvement in ANU CDE, CIQA meetings are conducted at regular intervals. In the meetings, discussions and decisions are made to provide better facilities to the students regarding: admissions, SLM, examinations, results, etc.	www.anucde.info/ciq ameeting10.pdf
7.	recommendations through periodic reviews	The CIQA committee constituted as per UGC-DEB regulations helps ANU CDE in implementation of approved policies and decisions. The committee provides support in monitoring and advising the quality assurance aspects of the HEI. The committee members meet at regular intervals and monitor the activities of CIQA.	www.anucde.info/ciq acommitteemembers. pdf

8.	Workshops / sominars /		
	on quality related themes, ensure participation of all stakeholders, and disseminate the reports of such activities among all the stakeholders in Higher Educational Institution.	seminars	https://nagarjunauniv ersity.ac.in/anunewsl etter.php
9.		 ANU CDE follows best practices for enhancing quality services to the students by providing: The curriculum is prepared by senior faculty and the same is placed in the website for the benefit of students. PCP classes are conducted in LSCs for all the students enrolled. Printed material is posted to students and the same is also made available in pdf form in the website. The University also provides faculty centric and student centric services. 	http://anucde.info/bes t%20practices.pdf
10.	Collected, collated and disseminated accurate, complete and reliable statistics about the quality of the programme(s).	 ANU CDE provides brochure containing relevant information about programmes offered in our website. Through feedback mechanism, data pertaining to satisfaction of the quality of the programmes is collected. 	www.anucde.info/inf ormationbrochure.pd <u>f</u> www.anucde.info/fee <u>dbackform.pdf</u>
11.	Measures taken to ensure that Programme Project Report for each programme is according to the norms and guidelines prescribed by the Commission and wherever necessary by the appropriate regulatory authority having control over the programme	PPRs are prepared as per the UGC-DEB guidelines and are approved through all statutory bodies.	www.anucde.info/ciq ameeting10.pdf www.anucde.info/ciq ameeting11.pdf
12.	Mechanism to ensure the proper implementation of Programme Project Reports	 Program Project Reports are prepared and placed for review in CIQA meeting and other statutory bodies for approval. The PPRs approved thus are implemented for programme delivery. 	www.anucde.info/ciq ameeting10.pdf www.anucde.info/ciq ameeting11.pdf 14

13.	Maintenance of record of Annual Plans and Annual Reports of Higher Educational Institution, review them periodically and generate actionable reports.	 All Annual Reports are maintained centrally by the HEI. Periodical review is taken from all the departments of University and implemented in next Annual Report. Tto ensure transparency, the university places the Annual Accounts in public domain at its official website 	https://nagarjunauniv ersity.ac.in/iqac.php
14.	Inputs provided to the Higher Educational Institution for restructuring of programmes in order to make them relevant to the job market.	By taking feedback from the stakeholders, whenever necessary, restructuring of programmes is taken up with the approval of CIQA, core BoS, Advisory Committee and statutory bodies of the University.	www.anucde.info/fee dbackform.pdf www.anucde.info/ciq ameeting10.pdf www.anucde.info/ciq ameeting11.pdf
15.	Facilitated system based research on ways of creating learner centric environment and to bring about qualitative change in the entire system.	at Head quarters and the Learner Support Centres for creating learner centric environment.	https://play.google.co
16.	·	The University is in the process of seeking NAAC re- accreditation.	<u>https://nagarjunauniv</u> ersity.ac.in/iqac.php

	HEI	ID:	0003
--	-----	-----	------

17.	Measures adopted to ensure internalization and institutionalization of quality enhancement practices through periodic accreditation and audit	Academic audit is conducted for all the programmes approved by UGC DEB.	www.anucde.info/aca demicaudit.pdf
18.	Steps taken to coordinate between Higher Educational Institution and the Commission for various quality related initiatives or guidelines	ANU-CDE follows all UGC-DEB related regulations, intimated in the period, relevant to ODL.	www.anucde.info/ciq ameeting10.pdf www.anucde.info/ciq ameeting11.pdf www.anucde.info/co mplainthandlingmech anism.pdf
19.	Information obtained from other Higher Educational Institutions on various quality benchmarks or parameters and best practices.	ANUCDE follows various bench marks such as –providing admissions online, availability of Digital SLMs on website, etc.	http://anucde.info/bes t%20practices.pdf
20.	Recorded activities undertaken on quality assurance in the form of an annual report of Centre for Internal Quality Assurance.	All activities undertaken in CDE, ANU on quality assurance are prepared in the form of an annual report of Centre for Internal Quality Assurance and submitted to HEI.	www.anucde.info/an nualreport202021.pdf
21.	Submitted Annual Reports to the Statutory Authorities or Bodies of the Higher Educational Institution about its activities at the end of each academic session.	The Annual Reports are prepared and submitted to HEI and same are available on website.	https://nagarjunauni versity.ac.in/iqac.ph p
	(a) Submitted a copy of report in the format as specified by the Commission, duly approved by the statutory authorities of the Higher Educational Institution annually to the Commission.		https://nagarjunauniv ersity.ac.in/iqac.php

22.	OverseenthefunctioningofforInternalQualityAssurance and approvethereportsgeneratedby CentreforInternalQualityAssuranceontheeffectivenessofqualityassurancesystems and processes	 The approvals to be taken are placed before CIQA The decision of core BoS, Advisory committee and Academic senate are followed. 	www.anucde.info/ciq ameeting10.pdf www.anucde.info/ciq ameeting11.pdf www.anucde.info/ad visory21.pdf
23.	Facilitated adoption of instructional design requirements as per the philosophy of the Open and Distance Learning decided by the statutory bodies of the HEI for its different academic programmes	 ANUCDE adopts UGC-DEB guidelines and implements instructional design and delivery. ANUCDE offers only those programmes approved by UGC-DEB. Diploma and Certificate programmes are offered with prior approval of statutory bodies. ANUCDE follows time frames set by UGC-DEB meticulously. 	www.anucde.info/deb approvalprograms.pdf www.anucde.info/dip amoapproval.pdf
24.		Complete online admission through ANUCDE through website portal	www.anucde.info https://anucde.org/ho me
25.	Coordinated with external subject experts or agencies or organisations, the activities pertaining to validation and annual review of its in-house processes	 development of SLM, etc. include experts from within and outside the University. Feedback Mechanism is developed as a continuous 	www.anucde.info/fee dbackform.pdf http://anucde.info/ matsyl.asp
26.		Third party audit will be conducted after completion of five years as per the regulations.	https://nagarjunauni versity.ac.in/iqac.ph p

27.			https://nagarjunauni versity.ac.in/iqac.ph p
	Accreditation agencies on behalf of Higher Educational Institution		
28.	Promoted collaboration and association for quality enhancement of Open and Distance Learning mode of education and research therein	HEI Collaborated with Team Lease Ed Tech Limited for preparation of MOOCs courses.	<u>https://moocs.anuonli</u> <u>ne.ac.in</u>
29.	institution linkage for providing exposure to the learners and	As per APSCHE, UG students are having FIRST and SECOND PHASES (2 spells) of APPRENTICESHIP (Project work) Between 1 st and 2 nd year and between 2 nd and 3 rd year (two summer vacations) and THIRD PHASE of APPRENTICESHIP (Project work) Entire 5 th / 6 th Semester. Students will do project work as per prescribed guidelines which will help them to enhance their employability.	www.anucde.info/pro jectguidelines.pdf

2.2 Compliance of Quality Monitoring Mechanism – As per Annexure–I (Part V (2))of UGC (ODL Programmes and Online Programmes) Regulations, 2020 :

Sr.No.	Provisions in Regulations	Action taken inrespect of ODL	Upload relevant document
1.	Governance, Leadership and Management: a. Organisation Structure and Governance b. Management c. Strategic Planning d. Operational Plan, Goals and Policies	To ensure effective governance, leadership and management an organizational structure with hierarchal order is followed in ANUCDE. The HEI is headed by the Vice- Chancellor followed by Rector of the university and then the Registrar. Both help in taking decisions in various matters of the University administration. They are the highest authorities taking decisions regarding – planning, human resource recruitment, training, financial managements etc. Advisory committee and Core Board of studies help the authorities in various Governing activities.	www.anucde.info/h ierarchychart.pdf
		The Director, who is the Head of ANUCDE, the Coordinator (exams), Deputy Director, Additional Director, Co- coordinator (study centres), Joint Registrar (exams) and Coordinator (Student Support Services) help in the implementation of decisions directed by the authorities.	
2.	Articulation of Higher Educational Institution Objectives	ANUCDE has articulated to the following vision and mission of the HEI. Vision: The Centre for Distance Education strives for the realisation of a "Knowledge Society" through seamless access to sustainable and 'learner-centric' quality education by removing the restrictions of time and location for pursuing educational programmes of learners' choice, irrespective of gender, geographical boundaries and working status.	www.anucde.info/v ision.pdf

		Mission : The mission of the Centre is to provide quality education at affordable cost to larger sections of population by facilitating the reach of education to the doorsteps of people living in remote and far-flung areas.	
		Objectives:	
	•	To promote education to the target groups of learners who include house wives, dropouts, rural dwellers, unskilled men, and low-income group people in the society etc., who are unable to continue their studies due to various reasons, to build their career satisfactorily.	
	~	To provide an efficient and less expensive education.	
	~	To provide educational facilities to those who could not benefit from the formal system of education.	
	✓	To provide education facilities to all qualified and willing persons.	
	•	To provide further education to already working people for betterment or promotion in their career.	
	~	To train in-service personnel to make them more efficient in their work.	
	~	To provide education facilities to those individuals who look upon education as a life- long activity.	
	✓	To provide opportunities for self-enrichment and professional upgrading	
	~	To provide a second opportunity to study to those who missed an opportunity earlier.	
		To provide equalization of educational opportunities, which is one of the provisions of our constitution.	

3.		Programme	In order to ensure quality, ANUCDE has	www.anucde.info/fee
		Development and		dbackform.pdf
		Approval Processes	design and development of a programs duly	<u> </u>
	a.	Curriculum	approved by statutory bodies.	
	u			www.anucde.info/slm
		Planning, Design	This process involves the following steps:	
		and	a. Curriculum Planning, Design and	policy.pdf
		Development	Development : ANUCDE identifies the learning	
			needs and goals of the learners. Develop a	
	b.	Curriculum	curriculum that aligns with the identified needs	
		Implementation	and goals of the target learners. Obtain approval	
	C.	Academic Flexibility	of the curriculum from relevant stakeholders such	
	4	I	as CIQA, core BoS, Advisory and other statutory	
	a.	Learning Resource	bodies.	
	e.	Feedback System		
		-	b. Curriculum Implementation: ANUCDE gives	
			SIM model for the development of the curriculum	
			to the editors and lesson writers. The printed	
			course materials are prepared by them on the basis	
			of the detailed curriculum designed for the	
			program. The SLM prepared is on the based on	
			the "credit system" given as per UGC DEB-2020	
			regulations. A credit is equal to 30 hours of self-	
			study by the learner, preparation of assignments,	
			interaction in counseling sessions, which is	
			equivalent to the content covered in 15 hours of	
			classroom teaching. The length of a Course is	
			determined by the credit weightage, Each Course	
			is divided into Units. All units are printed in one	
			book.	
			The following steps are followed for preparation of	
			SLM:	
			1. Core BoS meeting is conducted with the	
			members. (The members include chairperson,	
			convener, Deans of all faculties, selected	
			Executive members, Director of DDE of other	
			universities, Chairpersons of PG & UG of	
			concerned subjects and Industrialists).	
			•	
			2. Academic Advisors of the respective subjects identify the names of Editors. Lasson Writers in	
			identify the names of Editors, Lesson Writers in	

			1
		 every programs and course and submit the same to the Director, CDE. 3. The list of identified SLM Editors & writers' program wise and course wise are approved by the Authorities. 4. Proceedings are issued to the approved SLM Editors & writers along with guidelines to be followed. 5. The Editor with a declaration would submit the material to the concerned section after editing, proof reading and checking the contents. 6. The finalized SLM is sent for printing. 7. Revision of SLM is exercised whenever necessary with the permission of statutory bodies. c. Academic Flexibility: ANUCDE implements academic flexibility in the development of course curriculum with the approval of statutory authorities. 	
		d. Learning Resource: ANUCDE identifies quality learning resources required for the program, prepares SLM as per the UGC DEB-2020 regulations and distributes to the learners enrolled in ODL programs.	
		e. Feedback System: Regular feedback is taken from the faculty, students and instructors and feedback is evaluated at regular intervals.	
		Overall, the Program Development and Approval Process implemented for programs systematically to meet the needs and goals of stakeholders catering to the needs of the society, economy and environment.	
4.	Programme Monitoring and Review	For monitoring and review various aspects ANUCDE identified some Key Performance Indicators to be used to evaluate the performance of students. This responsibility is assigned to Academic Coordinators of the concerned programme and they would monitor the same with the help of Academic Counsellors of each course and other staff. The data is analyzed to	www.anucde.info/fee dbackform.pdf

		identify strengths and weakness in the program. The feedback is taken is used to make			
		improvements in the programme.			
5.	Infrastructure Resources	Acharya Nagarjuna University is Spread over 300 acres of land on the National High Way (NH-16) between Vijayawada and Guntur of Andhra Pradesh, the University is one of the front rankings and fastest expanding Universities in the state of Andhra Pradesh. ANUCDE has its building in the ANU which has adequate infrastructure at the headquarters and also Learner Support Centres (LSCs). ANUCDE maintains out Scheduled maintenance of infrastructure, safety checks, stock registers and compliances with all relevant regulations.	rastructureresources. pdf www.anucde.info/cd ebuildingplan.pdf		
6.	Learning Environment and Learner Support	The institution provides comprehensive learner support services to the learners enrolled on ANUCDE. Academic counselling is provided to all learners. ANUCDE has dedicated student support services unit that provides learning and learner support to the students. Further, LSCs also provide learning and learner support services to the learners. We have Integrated University Management System (IUMS) that facilitates learners in terms of course registration, fee payment, hall ticket download, feedback and redress their grievances. We have uploaded Digital SLM on our website for the convenience of leaners. We provide our learners with the best possible learner support services.	<u>sc.pdf</u> http://anucde.info/ma		
7.	Assessment and Evaluation	Continuous assessment and evaluation in most of the courses is implemented through Continuous or formative assessment through assignments with 30 per cent weightage and summative assessment through end semester examinations with 70 per cent weightage. ANU CDE executes continuous evaluation through varied assessment tools including short answer questions, descriptive essays, multiple choice questions (MCQs), map pointing, short answer questions and descriptive essays. MCQs include true/false, multiple-choice, and matching	valuationandcertifi cation.pdf		

		questions. Analytical and application-oriented questions, Project / Practical work are also given for major programmes depending upon the requirement of the course.
8.	Teaching Quality and Staff	to large segments of the population. The SLM policy.pdf
	Development	provided to the students is framed in such a manner that it is useful to the learners in their higher education and also to gain promotions in their hobs. There are no barriers of age, entry qualification, place and pace of study. ANUCDE offers seamless teaching - learning experiences.

2.3 Compliance of Process of Internal Quality Audit – As per Annexure–I (Part V(3)) of UGC (ODL Programmes and Online Programmes) Regulations, 2020 :

Sr.N o.	Provisions in Regulations	Action taken inrespect of ODL	Upload relevant document
1.	Academic Planning	ANUCDE has well established Academic division. It prepares the prepares Academic Schedule for every year. A well-planned program is made for admissions, Personal Contact Programme classes at Learner Support Centres, examinations dates, fee payments, supplementary fee payments etc.	www.anucde.info/acade micschedulec21.pdf
2.	Validation	ANUCDE has Academic Advisors, Core Board of Studies committee, and Advisory Council for monitoring the viability of all the Academic Programmes and defining academic standards of the programmes. The syllabi of ODL programmes synchronize with that of syllabi offered for various programmes in the regular mode. They are made equivalent in terms of – same entry level qualifications, same curriculum, same pattern of examination evaluation and with same pass or fail rules. This is followed, for the benefit of ODL learners and to make their learning process on par with the regular learners.	http://anucde.info/mats yl.asp www.anucde.info/eval uationandcertification. pdf

3.	Monitoring,	ANUCDE is actively working towards meeting the	http://www.anucde.inf
	Evaluation and	quality standards as per UGC DEB regulations from	o/pcpstatements.asp
	Enhancement plans	time to time.	
	a. Reports from Learner Support Centres (for Open and Distance Learning programmes)	ANUCDE collects reports from Learner Support Centres for ODL programmes in the prescribed proforma placed in the website.	www.anucde.info/ob serversreport.pdf
	b. Reports from Examination Centres	While conducting examinations at the prescribed examination centres approved by the authorities, observers are appointed in every examination centre and	www.anucde.info/feed backform.pdf
		report of is collected from examination centres by	
	c. External Auditor or otherExternal	observers in a prescribed proforma.	
	Agencies report		
	 d. Systematic Consideration of Performance Data at Programme, Faculty and Higher Educational Institutionlevels 	Periodically feedback is taken from different stack holders in the prescribed proforma. They are periodically reviewed by the HEI in order to ensure quality maintenance in ODL programmes	
	e. Reporting and Analytics bythe Higher Educational Institution		
	f. Periodic Review		

Part – III: Human Resources and Infrastructural Requirements

3.1 Name and details of Director of Centre for Distance and Online Education (Dual Mode University) - Regular, full time, atleast Associate Professor

Or

Name and details of Head for each school (for Open University) - Full time dedicated, not below the rank of an Associate Professor

Dr. Nagaraju Battu,

Regular,

Associate Professor, , MHRM, LLM, M.Sc(Psy), MA(SOC), MEd, M.Phil, Ph.D,

Salary : Rs.1,70,000.

3.2 Compliance status of "Human Resource and Infrastructural Requirements" – As per Annexure – IV of UGC (ODL Programmes and Online Programmes) Regulations, 2020

HEI shall mention compliance details against the requirements in terms of Staffing norms and physical infrastructure exclusively/independently, as mentioned in the Annexure-IV of the Regulations. In addition, the faculty details shall be provided in the following format:

HEI is mentioning compliance details against the requirements in terms of Staffing norms and physical infrastructure exclusively/independently, as mentioned in the Annexure-IV of the Regulations. In addition, the faculty details shall be provided in the following format

Programmes	No. of Faculty	No. of Faculty	Compiled	If no. reason
Name	Required	Appointed	Yes/No	thereof
U.G.	38	38	Yes	
P.G.	40	40	Yes	
PGD				

S.No.	Programme Name	No. of	Names	Designation	Qualification	Experience	Туре	Date of
		Full time-						Joining

HEI ID: 0003

		Dedicated faculty for ODL						'Contract) v Salary/Mont		Programme and Joining report
							Туре	Gross Salary/ Month	Contract Period	
1	M.A. English		Prof. M. Suresh Kumar	Professor	Ph.D.	20 Years	Regular	2,10,000		17/10/2003
			Dr. G. Chenna Reddy	Associate Professor	Ph.D.	17 Years	Regular	1,80,000		18/10/2006
		3	Dr. B. Karuna	Associate Professor	Ph.D.	17 Years	Regular	1,70,000		20/10/2006
2	M.A. Telugu		Prof. V. Varaprasada Murthy	Professor	Ph.D.	33 Years	Regular	2,50,000		30/03/1990
			Prof. N.V. Krishna Rao	Professor	Ph.D.	17 Years	Regular	1,80,000		17/10/2006
		3	Dr. E. Madhavi	Associate Professor	Ph.D.	17 Years	Regular	1,30,000		18/10/2006
3	M.A. History		Prof. S. Murali Mohan	Professor	Ph.D.	17 Years	Regular	1,80,000		17/10/2006
			Dr. G. Soma Sekhara	Associate Professor	Ph.D.	14 Years	Regular	1,60,000		30/11/2009
		3	Dr. D. Venkateswara Reddy	Associate Professor	Ph.D.	14 Years	Regular	1,16,000		30/11/2009
4	M.A. Political Science		Dr. V. Anji Reddy	Assistant Professor	Ph.D.	14 Years	Contract	33,000		02/09/2009
			Dr. B. Uday Prakash	Assistant Professor	Ph.D.	14 Years	Contract	33,000		02/09/2009
		3	Dr. C. Vinod Kumar	Academic Counsellor	Ph.D.	14 Years	Contract	21,840		21/02/2009
5	M.A. Sociology		Dr. K. Dhana Lakshmi	Associate Professor	Ph.D.	17 Years	Regular	1,70,000		17/10/2006
			Dr. M. Trimurthy Rao	Associate Professor	Ph.D.	17 Years	Regular	1,80,000		17/10/2006
		3	Dr. V. Venkateswarlu	Associate Professor	Ph.D.	17 Years	Regular	1,80,000		17/10/2006

NAME OF HEI: ANUCDE TYPE OF HEI: DUAL MODE

									1
6	M.A. Economics		Dr. K. Madhu Babu	Associate Professor	Ph.D.	17 Years	Regular	1,70,000	 17/10/2006
			Dr. M. Syamala	Academic Counsellor	Ph.D.	14 Years	Contract	21,840	 21/02/2009
			Dr. Sk. Ammer	Academic Counsellor	Ph.D.	14 Years	Contract	21,840	 21/02/2009
		4	Dr. Mercy Kumari	Academic Counsellor	Ph.D.	14 Years	Contract	21,840	 21/02/2009
7	M.A. Social Work		Prof. Saraswathi Raju Iyer	Professor	Ph.D.	17 Years	Regular	1,85,000	 17/10/2006
			Dr. K. Dhana Lakshmi	Associate Professor	Ph.D.	17 Years	Regular	1,70,000	 17/10/2006
		3	Dr. M. Tirumala Rao	Associate Professor	Ph.D.	17 Years	Regular	1,80,000	 17/10/2006
8	M.A. Journalism & Mass Communication		Dr. G. Anitha	Associate Professor	Ph.D.	14 Years	Regular	1,25,000	 30/11/2009
			Dr. J. Madhu Babu	Assistant Professor	Ph.D.	13 Years	Contract	33,000	 11/08/2010
		3	Dr. N. Manikyala Rao	Guest Faculty	Ph.D.	13 Years	Contract	30,000	 11/08/2010
9	M.A. Hindi		Dr. K. Sri Krishna	Assistant Professor	Ph.D.	14 Years	Contract	33,000	 02/09/2009
		2	Smt. Rama Padmaja	Guest Faculty	МА	13 Years	Contract	30,000	 11/08/2010
		3	Rahamtulla Khan	Guest Faculty	Ph.D.	13 Years	Contract	30,000	 11/08/2010
10	M.A. Sanskrit		Prof. V. Varaprasada Murthy	Professor	Ph.D.	33 Years	Regular	2,50,000	 30/03/1990
		3	Prof. K. Satyanarayana	Professor	Ph.D.	30 Years	Retd.		 04/09/1990
			Prof. N.V. Krishna Rao	Professor	Ph.D.	17 Years	Regular	1,80,000	 17/10/2006
11	M.A. HRM	2	Dr. V. Tulasi Das	Associate Professor	Ph.D.	14 Years	Regular	1,70,000	 30/11/2009
			Dr. B. Naga Raju	Associate Professor	Ph.D.	14 Years	Regular	1,70,000	 30/11/2009

12	M.Com		Prof. V.	Professor	Ph.D.	35 Years	Retd.		
			Chandrasekhar						
	(Accountancy)		Rao						
			Dr. N. Srihari	Academic	Ph.D.	14 Years	Contract	35,000	 21/02/2009
		3		Counsellor					
			Dr. N. Ratna	Assistant	Ph.D	14 Years	Contract	33,000	 02/09/2009
			Kishore	Professor					
13	M.Com.		Prof. R.	Professor	Ph.D.	17 Years	Regular	1,85,000	 17/10/2006
15	(Banking)		Sivaram Prasad	FIOIESSOI	FII.D.	17 Tears	Regular	1,85,000	 17/10/2000
			Dr. B. Padmaja	Associate Professor	Ph.D.	14 Years	Regular	1,09,000	 7/12/2009
		3	Dr. A. Kanaka	Assistant	Ph D	14 Years	Contract	33,000	 10/09/2009
			Durga	Professor					
14	MLiSc.	2	Dr. B. Vijaya	Assistant	MLISc	17 Years	Regular	1,57,000	 18/01/2003
			Kumar	Professor					
			Md. Gouse	Visiting	MLISc	17 Years	Visiting	33,000	 18/01/2003
			Riazuddin	Faculty			faculty		
15	B.A. (ECONOMICS,	3	Dr. K. Madhu	Associate	Ph.D.	15 Years	Regular	1,70,000	 17/10/2006
	HISTORY,		Babu	Professor					
	POLITICS)		Dr. D.	Associate	Ph.D.	14 Years	Regular	1,16,000	 30/11/2009
			Venkateswara Reddy	Professor					
			Dr. B. Uday	Assistant	Ph.D.	14 Years	Contract	33,000	 2/09/2009
			Prakash	Professor					
16	B.A. (ECONOMICS,	3	Dr. N. Sanjeva	Associate	Ph.D.	17 Years	Regular	1,41,000	 17/06/2006
	PUBLIC ADMN,		Rao	Professor			6	, ,	
	POLITICS)		Dr. V. Anji	Assistant	Ph.D.	12 Years	Contract	33,000	 02/09/2009
			Reddy	Professor					
			Dr. C. Vinod	Academic	Ph.D.	12 Years	Contract	21,840	 21/02/2009
			Kumar	Counsellor					
17	B.A. (ECONOMICS,	3	Dr. N. Sanjeva	Associate	Ph.D.	17 Years	Regular	1,41,000	 17/06/2006
	PUBLIC ADMN,		Rao	Professor					
	SOCIOLOGY)		Dr. V. Anji	Assistant	Ph.D.	12 Years	Contract	33,000	 02/09/2009
			Reddy	Professor					
			Dr. K. Dhana	Associate	Ph.D.	17 Years	Regular	1,70,000	 17/10/2006
			Lakshmi	Professor					

18	B.A. (ECONOMICS, HISTORY,	3	Dr. N. Nirmala Mani	Associate Professor	Ph.D.	12 Years	Regular	1,30,000	 30/11/2009
	SOCIOLOGY)		Dr. E. V. Padmaja	Associate Professor	Ph.D.	15 Years	Regular	1,14,000	 17/10/2006
			Dr. M. Trimurthy Rao	Associate Professor	Ph.D.	15 Years	Regular	1,51,000	 17/10/2006
19	B.A. (ECONOMICS, POLITICS, SOCIOLOGY)	, 3	Dr. N. Sanjeva Rao	Associate Professor	Ph.D.	17 Years	Regular	1,41,000	 17/06/2006
			Dr. V. Anji Reddy	Assistant Professor	Ph.D.	12 Years	Contract	33,000	 02/09/2009
			Dr. K. Dhana Lakshmi	Associate Professor	Ph.D.	17 Years	Regular	1,70,000	 17/10/2006
20	B.A. (HISTORY, POLITICS, SOCIOLOGY)	3	Dr. D. Venkateswara Reddy	Associate Professor	Ph.D.	14 Years	Regular	1,16,000	 30/11/2009
			Dr. B. Uday Prakash	Assistant Professor	Ph.D.	14 Years	Contract	33,000	 2/09/2009
			Prof. D. Venkateswarlu	Professor	Ph.D.	14 Years	Regular	1,09,000	 17/10/2006
21	B.A. (PUBLIC ADMN, POLITICS, HISTORY)	3	Prof. M. Ravi Sekhar	Professor	Ph.D.	20 Years	Regular	1,81,000	 18/01/2003
			Dr. B. Uday Prakash	Assistant Professor	Ph.D.	14 Years	Contract	33,000	 2/09/2009
			Prof. D. Venkateswarlu	Professor	Ph.D.	14 Years	Regular	1,09,000	 17/10/2006
22	B.A. (SPECIAL ENGLISH, HISTORY,	3	Dr. B. Karuna	Associate Professor	Ph.D.	17 Years	Regular	1,70,000	 20/10/2006
	SPECIALTELUGU)		Dr. K. Vajra Narasa Raju	Associate Professor	Ph.D.	12 Years	Regular	1,07,000	 30/11/2009
			Dr. E. Madhavi	Associate Professor	Ph.D.	17 Years	Regular	95,000	 18/10/2006
23	B.A. (ECONOMICS, BANKING, COMPUTER	3	Dr. A. Bharathi Devi	Assosciate Professor	Ph.D.	12 Years	Regular	1,00,700	 30/11/2009
	APPLICATIONS)		Prof. R. Sivaram Prasad	Professor	Ph.D.	17 Years	Regular	1,85,000	 17/10/2006
			Dr. G. Neelima	Assistant Professor	Ph.D.	12 Years	Contract	33,000	 01/09/2009

24	BLiSc.	2	Dr. B. Vijaya Kumar	Assistant Professor	MLISc	17 Years	Regular	1,57,000	 18/01/2003
			Md. Gouse Riazuddin	Visiting Faculty	MLISc	17 Years	Visiting faculty	33,000	 18/01/2003
25	B.COM (COMPUTER APPLICATIONS)	3	Prof. V. Chandrasekhar Rao	Professor	Ph.D.	35 Years	Retd.		
			Dr. N. Srihari	Academic Counsellor	Ph.D.	14 Years	Contract	35,000	 21/02/2009
			Dr. N. Ratna Kishore	Assistant Professor	Ph.D	14 Years	Contract	33,000	 02/09/2009
26	B.COM (GENERAL)	3	Prof. R. Sivaram Prasad	Professor	Ph.D.	17 Years	Regular	1,85,000	 17/10/2006
			Dr. B. Padmaja	Associate Professor	Ph.D.	14 Years	Regular	1,09,000	 7/12/2009
			Dr. A. Kanaka Durga	Assistant Professor	Ph D	14 Years	Contract	33,000	 10/09/2009
27	BBA	3	Dr. B. Krishna	Associate Professor	Ph.D.	14 Years	Regular	1,60,000	 30/11/2009
			Dr. E. Koteswara rao	Academic Counsellor	Ph.D.	14 Years	Contract	21,840	 21/02/2009
			Dr.N.Prasanna Kumar	Associate Professor	Ph.D.	14 Years	Contract	33,000	 16/08/2008

3.3 Details of Administrative staff

Number of Administrative staff available exclusively for ODL programmes at HQ &at LSCs

Admin Staff	Required (up to 5,000 students)	Avaliable
Deputy Registrar	1	3
Assistant Registrar	1	1
Section Officer	1	9
Assistants	3 (2 for DM Universities)	15
Computer Operator	2	6
Multi- Tasking Staff	2	52
		86

(Attach duly attested photocopy of appointment letter with salary details)

Note:

- 1. In case of the enrolment higher than 5,000 the number of positions in the Centre for Distance and Online Learning may be increased by the HEI appropriately.
- 2. Private University eligible to offer ODL programmes through its Head Quarters only and duly recognized off-campus centres; not through any Learner Support Centre.

PART-IV: EXAMINATIONS

4.1 Information of formative and summative assessments/examinations conducted with the actions taken to ensure sanctity of examinations:

S.No.	Provisions in Regulations	Whether	If No,
		complied Yes/No	Reason thereof
1.	All processes of assessment of learners in different	Yes	
	components of Examination shall be directly		
	handled by the concerned Institution and no part		
	of the assessment shall be outsourced		
2.	For ensuring transparency and credibility, the full	Yes	
	time faculty of the Open and Distance Learning		
	mode Higher Educational Institutions or qualified		
	faculty from University Grants Commission		
	recognised Higher Educational Institutions only		
	should be associated to function as invigilators,		
	examination superintendents, as observers etc		
3.	All Examinations for Open and Distance Learning	Yes	
	mode programmes shall be conducted within the		
	Institution where the Study Centres or Learner		
	Support Centres is located under the direct control		
	and responsibility of the Open and Distance Learning		
	mode Institution.		
	No Examination Centres shall be allotted to any		
	private organisations or unapproved Higher		
	Educational Institutions.		
4.	The examination centre must be centrally located in	Yes	
	the city, with good connectivity fromrailway station		
	or bus stand, for the convenience of the students.		
	1		

5.	The number of examination centres in a city or State must be proportionate to the studentenrolment from the region	Yes	
6.	Building and grounds of the examination centre must be clean and in good condition.	Yes	
7.	The examination centre must have an examination hall with adequate seating capacity and basic amenities	Yes	
8.	Fire extinguishers must be in working order, locations well marked and easily accessible. Emergency exits must be clearly identified and clear of obstructions	Yes	
9.	The Examination Centre shall have adequate and comfortable seating capacity and amenities including adequate lighting, ventilation and clean drinking water facilities	Yes	
10.	Safety and security of the examination centre must be ensured	Yes	
11.	Restrooms must be located in the same building as the examination centre, and restrooms must be clean, supplied with necessary items, and in working order	Yes	
12.	Provision of drinking water must be made for learners	Yes	
13.	Adequate parking must be available near the examination centre	Yes	
14.	Facilities for Persons with Disabilities should be available	Yes	

4.2 Compliance status of 'Evaluation' and 'Certification' – As per Regulations 15and 16 of UGC (ODL Programmes and Online Programmes) Regulations, 2020

S.No.	Provisions in Regulations	Whether complied Yes/No If Yes, Upload relevant document	If No, Reason thereof
1.	The Higher Educational Institution shall adopt the guidelines issued by the Commission for the conduct of proctored examinations.	Yes www.anucd <u>e.info/evaluati</u> <u>onandcertifica</u> <u>tion.pdf</u>	
2.	A Higher Educational Institution offering Open and Distance Learning Programmes shall have a mechanism well in place for evaluation of learners enrolled through Open and Distance Learning mode and their certification.	Yes www.anucde.info/ev aluationandcertificati on.pdf	
3.	 The evaluation. The evaluation shall include two types of assessments continuous or formative assessment and summative assessment inthe form of end semester examination orterm end examination: Provided that no semester or year-end examination shall be held unless: i) the Higher Educational Institution is satisfied that at least 75 per cent. of the programme of study stipulated for the semester or year has been actuallyconducted; ii) For Open and Distance Learning mode: the learner has minimum attendance of 75 per cent. in the programme specific Personal Contact Programme (excluding counselling) and lab component of each of the programmes; and detailed attendance records have been maintained by Learner Support Centre/Regional Centre/ Higher Educational Institution 	www.anucde.info/eval uationandcertification. pdf	

HEI ID: 0003

4.	The curricular aspects, assessment	Yes	
	criteria and credit framework for the		
	0 1 0	uationandcertification.	
	undergraduate and postgraduate level	<u>pdf</u>	
	and/or Post Graduate Diploma		
	programmes through Open and Distance		
	Learning mode shall be evolved by		
	adopting same standards as being followed in conventional mode by the		
	dual mode Higher Educational		
	Institutions and in Open Distance		
	Learning mode by the Open Universities		
5.	The weightage for different components of	Yes	
0.	assessments for Open and Distance	www.anucde.info/e	
	Learning mode shall be as under:	valuationandcertific	
	(i) continuous or formative	ation.pdf	
	assessment (in semester):		
	Maximum 30 per cent.		
	(ii) summative assessment (end		
	semester examination or		
	term end		
	examination): Minimum 70 per		
	cent.		
6.	The Higher Educational Institution shall	Yes	
	notify all assessment tools to be used for	www.anucde.info/eval	
	formative and summative assessments	uationandcertification.	
	formative and summative assessments	uationandcertification. <u>pdf</u>	
7.		<u>pdf</u>	
7.	Marks or grades obtained in continuous	pdf Yes	
7.	Marks or grades obtained in continuous	<u>pdf</u>	
7.	Marks or grades obtained in continuous assessment and end semester	pdf Yes www.anucde.info/	
7.	Marks or grades obtained in continuous assessment and end semester examinations r term end examinations	pdf Yes www.anucde.info/	
7.	Marks or grades obtained in continuous assessment and end semester examinations or term end examinations shall be shown separately in the grade card A Higher Educational Institution offering	pdf Yes www.anucde.info/ samplemm.pdf Yes	
	Marks or grades obtained in continuous assessment and end semester examinations or term end examinations shall be shown separately in the grade card A Higher Educational Institution offering a Programme in Open and Distance	pdf Yes www.anucde.info/ samplemm.pdf Yes www.anucde.info/ev	
	Marks or grades obtained in continuous assessment and end semester examinations or term end examinations shall be shown separately in the grade card A Higher Educational Institution offering a Programme in Open and Distance Learning mode shall adopt a rigorous	pdf Yes www.anucde.info/ samplemm.pdf Yes www.anucde.info/ev aluationandcertificat	
	Marks or grades obtained in continuous assessment and end semester examinations or term end examinations shall be shown separately in the grade card A Higher Educational Institution offering a Programme in Open and Distance Learning mode shall adopt a rigorous process in development of question	pdf Yes www.anucde.info/ samplemm.pdf Yes www.anucde.info/ev	
	Marks or grades obtained in continuous assessment and end semester examinations or term end examinations shall be shown separately in the grade card A Higher Educational Institution offering a Programme in Open and Distance Learning mode shall adopt a rigorous process in development of question papers, questionbanks, assignments and	pdf Yes www.anucde.info/ samplemm.pdf Yes www.anucde.info/ev aluationandcertificat	
	Marks or grades obtained in continuous assessment and end semester examinations or term end examinations shall be shown separately in the grade card A Higher Educational Institution offering a Programme in Open and Distance Learning mode shall adopt a rigorous process in development of question papers, questionbanks, assignments and their moderation, conduct of	pdf Yes www.anucde.info/ samplemm.pdf Yes www.anucde.info/ev aluationandcertificat	
	Marks or grades obtained in continuous assessment and end semester examinations or term end examinations shall be shown separately in the grade card A Higher Educational Institution offering a Programme in Open and Distance Learning mode shall adopt a rigorous process in development of question papers, questionbanks, assignments and their moderation, conduct of examination, evaluation of answer	pdf Yes www.anucde.info/ samplemm.pdf Yes www.anucde.info/ev aluationandcertificat	
	Marks or grades obtained in continuous assessment and end semester examinations or term end examinations shall be shown separately in the grade card A Higher Educational Institution offering a Programme in Open and Distance Learning mode shall adopt a rigorous process in development of question papers, questionbanks, assignments and their moderation, conduct of examination, evaluation of answer scripts by qualified teachers, and result	pdf Yes www.anucde.info/ samplemm.pdf Yes www.anucde.info/ev aluationandcertificat	
	Marks or grades obtained in continuous assessment and end semester examinations or term end examinations shall be shown separately in the grade card A Higher Educational Institution offering a Programme in Open and Distance Learning mode shall adopt a rigorous process in development of question papers, questionbanks, assignments and their moderation, conduct of examination, evaluation of answer scripts by qualified teachers, and result declaration, and shall so frame the	pdf Yes www.anucde.info/ samplemm.pdf Yes www.anucde.info/ev aluationandcertificat	
	Marks or grades obtained in continuous assessment and end semester examinations or term end examinations shall be shown separately in the grade card A Higher Educational Institution offering a Programme in Open and Distance Learning mode shall adopt a rigorous process in development of question papers, questionbanks, assignments and their moderation, conduct of examination, evaluation of answer scripts by qualified teachers, and result declaration, and shall so frame the question papers as to ensure that no part	pdf Yes www.anucde.info/ samplemm.pdf Yes www.anucde.info/ev aluationandcertificat	
	Marks or grades obtained in continuous assessment and end semester examinations or term end examinations shall be shown separately in the grade card A Higher Educational Institution offering a Programme in Open and Distance Learning mode shall adopt a rigorous process in development of question papers, questionbanks, assignments and their moderation, conduct of examination, evaluation of answer scripts by qualified teachers, and result declaration, and shall so frame the question papers as to ensure that no part of the syllabus is left out of study by a	pdf Yes www.anucde.info/ samplemm.pdf Yes www.anucde.info/ev aluationandcertificat	
8.	Marks or grades obtained in continuous assessment and end semester examinations or term end examinations shall be shown separately in the grade card A Higher Educational Institution offering a Programme in Open and Distance Learning mode shall adopt a rigorous process in development of question papers, questionbanks, assignments and their moderation, conduct of examination, evaluation of answer scripts by qualified teachers, and result declaration, and shall so frame the question papers as to ensure that no part of the syllabus is left out of study by a learner.	pdf Yes www.anucde.info/ samplemm.pdf Yes www.anucde.info/ev aluationandcertificat	
	Marks or grades obtained in continuous assessment and end semester examinations or term end examinations shall be shown separately in the grade card A Higher Educational Institution offering a Programme in Open and Distance Learning mode shall adopt a rigorous process in development of question papers, questionbanks, assignments and their moderation, conduct of examination, evaluation of answer scripts by qualified teachers, and result declaration, and shall so frame the question papers as to ensure that no part of the syllabus is left out of study by a learner. The examination of the programmes in	pdf Yes www.anucde.info/ samplemm.pdf Yes www.anucde.info/ev aluationandcertificat ion.pdf	
8.	Marks or grades obtained in continuous assessment and end semester examinations or term end examinations shall be shown separately in the grade card A Higher Educational Institution offering a Programme in Open and Distance Learning mode shall adopt a rigorous process in development of question papers, questionbanks, assignments and their moderation, conduct of examination, evaluation of answer scripts by qualified teachers, and result declaration, and shall so frame the question papers as to ensure that no part of the syllabus is left out of study by a learner. The examination of the programmes in Open and Distance learning mode shall	pdf Yes www.anucde.info/ samplemm.pdf Yes www.anucde.info/ev aluationandcertificat ion.pdf	
8.	Marks or grades obtained in continuous assessment and end semester examinations or term end examinations shall be shown separately in the grade card A Higher Educational Institution offering a Programme in Open and Distance Learning mode shall adopt a rigorous process in development of question papers, questionbanks, assignments and their moderation, conduct of examination, evaluation of answer scripts by qualified teachers, and result declaration, and shall so frame the question papers as to ensure that no part of the syllabus is left out of study by a learner. The examination of the programmes in Open and Distance learning mode shall be managed by the examination or	pdf Yes www.anucde.info/ samplemm.pdf Yes www.anucde.info/ev aluationandcertificat ion.pdf	
8.	Marks or grades obtained in continuous assessment and end semester examinations or term end examinations shall be shown separately in the grade card A Higher Educational Institution offering a Programme in Open and Distance Learning mode shall adopt a rigorous process in development of question papers, questionbanks, assignments and their moderation, conduct of examination, evaluation of answer scripts by qualified teachers, and result declaration, and shall so frame the question papers as to ensure that no part of the syllabus is left out of study by a learner. The examination of the programmes in Open and Distance learning mode shall	pdf Yes www.anucde.info/ samplemm.pdf Yes www.anucde.info/ev aluationandcertificat ion.pdf Yes www.anucde.info/ap ril2022examcentres.	
8.	Marks or grades obtained in continuous assessment and end semester examinations or term end examinations shall be shown separately in the grade card A Higher Educational Institution offering a Programme in Open and Distance Learning mode shall adopt a rigorous process in development of question papers, questionbanks, assignments and their moderation, conduct of examination, evaluation of answer scripts by qualified teachers, and result declaration, and shall so frame the question papers as to ensure that no part of the syllabus is left out of study by a learner. The examination of the programmes in Open and Distance learning mode shall be managed by the examination or evaluation Unit of the Higher	pdf Yes www.anucde.info/ samplemm.pdf Yes www.anucde.info/ev aluationandcertificat ion.pdf	

	given under these regulations.		
10.	(a) The Examination Centre shall have	Yes	
	proper monitoring mechanisms for	www.anucde.info/cctv.p	
	Closed-Circuit Television(CCTV)	df	
	recording of the entire examination		
	procedure.		
	(b) Availability of biometric system	No	The aadhar
			based biometric
			system is under
			process.
			Meanwhile, in
			the place of
			biometric
			system, we
			provide hall
			tickets in our
			website with
			printed photos
			of concerned
			students. At the
			examination, students are
			_
			carry original
			aadhar card for
		N	verification.
	(c) The attendance of examinees shall be	No	The aadhar
	authenticated through biometric		based biometric
	system as per Aadhaar details or		system is under
	other Government identifiers of		process.
	Indian		Meanwhile, in
	learners		the place of
			biometric
			system, we
			provide hall
			tickets in our
			website with
			printed photos
			of concerned
			students. At the
			time of
			examination,
			students are
			instructed to
			carry original
			aadhar card for
			verification.

	(d) In case of non-availability of the Closed- Circuit Television facilities, the Higher Educational Institution shall ensure that proper videography be conducted and video recordings are submitted by particular incharge of examination centre to the Higher Educational Institution	Yes www.anucde.info/cctv.p <u>df</u>	
11.	The Higher Educational Institution shall retain all such Closed- Circuit Television recordings in archives for a minimum period of five years		Despite Closed Circuit Television (CCTV) installed in the examination centers for conducting examinations of students enrolled in Centre for Distance Education, Acharya Nagarjuna University recordings are captured but not recorded.
12.	(a) There shall be an observer for each of the Examination Centre appointed by the Higher Educational Institution and	Yes www.anucde.info/ap ril2022observers.pdf	
	(b) It shall be mandatory to have bserver report submitted to the Higher Educational Institution	Yes www.anucde.info/ob serversreport.pdf	

13.	 (a) All end semester examinations or term end examinations for programmesoffered through Open and Distance Learning mode shall be conducted 	Yes www.anucde.info/tj.pdf	
	through proctored examination (pen- paper or online or computer based testing) within Territorial Jurisdiction, in the examination centre as mentioned in these regulations.		
	(b) The Exams shall be under the direct control and responsibility of the Open and Distance Learning mode Institution	www.anucde.info/tj.pdf	
14.	The Examination Centre shall be located inGovernmentInstitutionslikeKendriyaVidyalaya(s),NavodayaVidyalaya(s),SainikSchool(s),StateGovernmentSchools, etc.can also be identified asexamination centre(s)under direct overallsupervisionof a HigherEducationalInstitution offeringeducationunder theOpenandDistanceLearningmodeincludingapprovedaffiliatedcountryand noExaminationCentres shallbeallottedtoprivateorganisationsunapprovedHigherEducationalInstitutionsHigherEducational	Yes www.anucde.info/ap ril2022examcentres. pdf	
15.	The Learner Support Centres, as defined in the regulations and within the territorial jurisdiction, can also be used as examination centres provided they fulfill the criteria of an examination centre as defined in these regulations	df	
16.	The 'Examination Centre' shall be established within the territorial jurisdiction of the Higher Educational Institution	Yes www.anucde.info/lsctj.p df	
17.	(a) Each award of Degree at undergraduate and postgraduate level and post graduate diploma for Open and DistanceLearning shall be assigned a unique identification number and shall have	Yes www.anucde.info/ od.pdf	

	 Photograph Aadhaar number or other government recognised identifier or Passport number, as applicable, Other relevant details of the learner 		
	along with the Programme name. (b) Each award shall also be uploaded on the National Academic Depository	l Yes www.anucde.info/ od.pdf	
18.	It shall be mandatory for Higher Educational Institution to mention the following on the backside of each of the degrees/certificates and mark sheets issued by the Higher Educational Institution to the learners (for each semester certificate and at the end of the programme): (i) Mode ofdelivery; (ii) Date of admission; (iii) Date of completion; (iv) Name and address of all Learner Support Centres (only for Open and Distance Learning); (v) Name and address of all Examination Centres.	www.anucde.info/ od.pdf	

4.3 Whether any examination held through online mode. NO

If yes, provide details regarding technology enabled online test with all the security arrangements ensuring transparency and credibility of the examinations, or through the Proctored Examination.

Not Applicable

4.4 Result and Student Progression

For UG, PG and PGD programmes

Semester beginning	Programme name	No. of students admitted	No. of students appeared in exams	No. of students progressed to next year	% of students passed	% of students passed in first class	
-----------------------	----------------	--------------------------------	--	--	----------------------------	---	--

1	B.A. (Economics, Banking, Computer Applications)	202	120	120	68	56%
2	B.A. (Economics, History, Politics)	3367	2781	2781	1252	45%
3	B.A. (Economics, History, Sociology)	97	81	81	60	74%
4	B.A. (Economics, Politics, Sociology)	39	33	33	21	63%
5	B.A. (Economics, Public Administration, Politics)	82	60	60	41	68%
6	B.A. (Economics, Public Administration, Sociology)	93	76	76	52	68%
7	B.A. (History, Politics, Sociology)	1278	1014	1014	882	86%
8	B.A. (Public Admnistration, Politics, History)	392	290	290	120	41%
9	B.A. (Spl.English History Spl.Telugu)	1147	1059	1059	552	52%
10	B.B.A. (Bachelor of Business Administration)	270	209	209	69	33%
11	B.Com.(Computer Applications)	4958	4042	4042	790	19%
12	B.Com.(General)	1862	1500	1500	932	62%
13	B.L.ISc. (Bachelor of Library and Information Science)	1197	921	921	820	89%
14	Certificate Course in HIV AIDS Counselling	19	2	2	0	0%
15	Diploma in Food Production	17	5	5	0	0%
16	HOTEL AND HOSPITAL HOUSE KEEPING	57	11	11	0	0%

HEI ID: 0003

NAME OF HEI: ANUCDE TYPE OF HEI: DUAL MODE

17	M.A. (Economics)	162	124	124	59	47%
18	M.A. (English)	912	718	718	459	63%
19	M.A. (Hindi)	101	81	81	49	60%
20	M.A. (History)	154	121	121	75	61%
21	M.A. (Journalisam and Mass Communication)	172	129	129	98	75%
22	M.A. (Political Science)	416	339	339	282	83%
23	M.A. (Sociology)	267	212	212	178	83%
24	M.A. (Telugu)	459	336	336	267	79%
25	M.A. Human Resource Management(HRM)	121	75	75	63	84%
26	M.A.(Sanskrit)	28	22	22	18	81%
27	M.Com. (Accountancy)	391	302	302	198	65%
28	M.Com. (Banking)	114	76	76	56	73%
29	M.L.ISc. (Master of Library and Information Science)	238	177	177	144	81%
30	M.S.W. (Master of Social Work)	493	364	364	260	71%

Part – V: Programme Project Report (PPR) and Self-Learning Material (SLM)

5.1 Compliance status of 'Guidelines on Programme Project Report' – As per Annexure - V of UGC (ODL Programmes and Online Programmes) Regulations, 2020

HEI shall mention the process followed to ensure that PPRs are prepared as per the guidelines mentioned in the Regulations. The explicit details of approval by its Statutory Authorities shall also be mentioned.

All the programs that are offered through ANU-CDE have a well-designed program project report (PPR). The PPR for each program is documented as per Annexure – V of UGC Regulations, 2020. Each PPR is designed in such a manner that it has specific program mission specific goals and objectives which suite the need of the current learners. They also explain the mission and goal of our university and program. It has prescribed outcomes and target learners. PPR is framed to describe about the relevance of the program and what kind of skills can be acquired by pursuing the program. Every report describes the nature of perspective target group of learners and skills that can be acquired after completion of the program.

Every PPR has curriculum designed which is framed to suit the needs of the learners. The curriculum is designed by the program advisor and subject experts, duly approved in the CIQA, Board of Studies, Advisory Committee and Academic Senate. The curriculum is designed in a systematic matter which gives a detailed information regarding the syllabus, duration of the program, internal and external marks, credits, projects, assignments and list of suggestive readings and references etc. The curriculum is designed semester wise for all the programs at UG and PG level. Each report mentions the duration of the program both maximum and minimum time period to complete the program. Further re-registration facility rules are mentioned for those learners who cannot complete the program in stipulated time. The eligible learners for the program is also mentioned in the PPR. Eligibility criteria as per the UGC norms are clearly stated. The outcomes of the program is also explained to benefit the learners. PPR is acknowledgement of approximate cost estimates in development of the program right from framing the syllabus to developing the content, printing the SLM and distributing the same to the learners. All the reports include procedure for admissions, examination rules, re-registration, evaluation system, cost estimates for a program and quality assurance. ANUCDE follows UGC- DEB Regulations 2020 in the preparation of PPR(s). The PPRs of various programs have been planned in a clear manner so as to deliberate the knowledge to the students in a perfect manner.

Sample PPR and approvals are uploaded

5.2 Compliance status of 'Quality Assurance Guidelines of Learning Material In Multiple Media And Curriculum And Pedagogy' – As per Annexure - VI of UGC (ODL Programmes and Online Programmes) Regulations, 2020

HEI shall mention compliance details against the requirements in terms of learning material (Print Media), Audio-Video Material, Online Material, Computer-based material and Curriculum and Pedagogy, as mentioned in the Annexure-VI of the Regulations for ODL programmes.

ANU-CDE has a well-established mechanism in the development of Self Learning Materials (SLMs), adhering to UGC-DEB guidelines. ANU-CDE follows the Learning Outcome based Curriculum Framework (LOCF) for the development of SLMs. SLM is prepared ensuring the quality of learning material for the distance learners. The curriculum and pedagogy are framed on UGC standards. Each course syllabus is framed as per LOCF and contains units which are divided into lessons. The prepared SLM is self-explanatory, self-contained, self-directed, self-motivating and self-evaluating. The SLM is developed by the teachers keeping in view – learning objectives, examples and illustrations, Technical Terms, self-assessment, summary, key points, suggested readings etc. SLM in pdf format is provided in the website for use of all the learners. ANU-CDE ensures that the quality standards mentioned by UGC-DEB in the development of learning materials, curriculum and pedagogy are followed.

samples and authority approval uploaded

5.3 Compliance status in respect of Self-Learning Material- As per Annexure - VII of UGC (ODL Programmes and Online Programmes) Regulations, 2020

HEI shall mention the process followed to ensure that SLMs are prepared as per the guidelines mentioned in the Regulations. The explicit details of approval by its Statutory Authorities shall also be mentioned.

Centre for Distance Education (CDE) has prepared Self Learning Material (SLM) for the approved programs by DEB. A committee consisting of senior faculty members of various disciplines has been constituted to frame the curriculum and syllabus taking into account the University Grants Commission Model Curriculum and the Learning Outcome- based Curriculum Framework (LOCF) and is approved by CIQA of CDE. The curriculum is prepared in view of the national competency requirements and SLM thus developed is useful for preparation of NET/SLET examinations for the learners. In the course there is credit value for each unit. As the learners of ODL are mainly working / professionals / housewives etc., who do not get time to study in face-to-face mode, so the programs available in ODL mode are learner centric and on par with the conventional mode. CDE has farmed guidelines for the lesson developers, which are followed strictly. SLMs are developed by the local resource persons comprising faculty members from different colleges of the university and affiliated colleges.

SLM is prepared ensuring the quality of learning material for the distance learners. Each course syllabus contains units which are divided into lessons. The course material shall provide an environment for practice, at the learner's own pace and in his/her own time. The prepared SLM is self-explanatory, self-contained, self-directed, self-motivating and self-evaluating. The SLM is developed by the teachers keeping in view – learning objectives, examples and illustrations, Technical Terms, self-assessment, summary, key points, suggested readings etc. While preparing the material, technology is used to match the course content to enhance expanding learning and needs of the learners with cost effective to the learners. ODL provides e-content in the website for use of all the learners.

The development of SLM is undertaken systematically in various phases as mentioned below:

Core BoS meeting is conducted with the members (The members include chairperson, convener, Deans of all faculties, selected Executive members, Director of DDE of other universities, Chairpersons of PG & UG of concerned subjects and Industrialists) to discuss about the plan of action for the preparation of SLM in various programs approved by UGC-DEB.

- 1. Academic Advisors of the respective subjects identify the names of Editors, Lesson Writers in every program(s) and course (s) and submit the same to the Director, CDE.
- 2. The list of identified SLM Editors & writers' program wise and course wise are approved by the Authorities and Proceedings are issued to the approved SLM Editors & writers along with guidelines to be followed in order to prepare the SLM.
- 3. A meeting of the identified Editor and lesson writers' program wise and course wise is held to discuss the course of action for the preparation of SLM as per the guidelines of UGC-DEB, which are also mentioned in the ANUCDE, SLM manual.
- After the preparation of the content course wise by the lesson writers, the Editor of concern course with a declaration would submit the material to the concerned section (UG/PG) after duly checking, editing, and proof reading of the whole contents of SLM.
- 5. After two proof readings the finalized SLM is sent for printing.
- 6. Revision of SLM is exercised whenever necessary with the permission of statutory bodies.

Samples are uploaded

Part– VI: Programme Delivery through Learner Support Centre(LSC)

6.1 Details of personal contact programmes implemented:

Please provide information in respect of programmes at UG, PG and PGD Programmes

	S.No	Programmes name	Centre Name	No of centres conducted PCP	No of PCP held every year	Total no. of students registered in the programme	No. of Students Attended on an average basis
	1		MAHATMA GANDHI DEGREE COLLEGE		12	10	90%
	2		ANDHRA JATEEYA KALASALA		12	1	90%
	3		PRABHAS DEGREE COLLEGE		12	10	90%
	4		ADITYA DEGREE COLLEGE (KKD)		12	5	90%
	5	B.A. (Economics,	SREE VEDAVYASA DEGREE COLLEGE		12	1	90%
1	6	Banking, Computer Applications)	NARAYANA MEMORIAL DEGREE & PG COLLEGE	41	12	1	90%
	7		VAGDEVI DEGREE COLLEGE FOR WOMEN		12	1	90%
	8		M L R NAIDU COLLEGE		12	1	90%
	9		SRI VIDYA DEGREE COLLEGE		12	1	90%
	10		VISHISTA DEGREE COLLEGE		12	3	90%

11	SRI VIGNESWA DEGREE C			12	1	90%
12	SAI RAM COLLEGE	DEGREE		12	1	90%
13	SRI S DEGREE C	HANKARAS OLLEGE		12	9	90%
14	SRI KUMA COLLEGE	R DEGREE		12	19	90%
15	SRI SAI DEGREE C	KRISHNA OLLEGE		12	2	90%
16	SR Degree	College	Ī	12	1	90%
17	Sanjeev College	Degree		12	20	90%
18	SRI RAVI COLLEGE	DEGREE		12	1	90%
19	Sree Ko Swamy Deg	lla Veera gree College		12	1	90%
20	Sri Krishna Kalasala	veni Degree		12	1	90%
21	Sahithya College	Degree		12	2	90%
22	G.R.R. T College	.P.R.Degree		12	2	90%
23	Dr MRF College	R Degree		12	1	90%
24	Sri Potti Degree Col	Sriramulu lege		12	2	90%
25	SRI VENK DEGREE C	ATESWARA OLLEGE		12	1	90%
26	VIVEKANA DEGREE C			12	6	90%

27		SRI PRASANNANJANEYA DEGREE COLLEGE		12	1	90%
28		Dr.HJB DEGREE COLLEGE		12	1	90%
29		PMR DEGREE COLLEGE		12	3	90%
30		VSR AND NVR College		12	19	90%
31		MRR College of Science and Arts		12	1	90%
32		Badagala Seshamma and JagannadhaRao Degree College		12	1	90%
33		Mother Degree and PG College		12	3	90%
34		Gitam Degree College		12	10	90%
35		CHALLA SATYANARAYANA SARMA DEGREE COLLEGE		12	3	90%
36		Shri Gnanambica Degree College		12	17	90%
37		ADITYA DEGREE COLLEGE		12	2	90%
38		SRI RAJA RAJESWARI DEGREE COLLEGE		12	8	90%
39		SRI VIJAYANANDA DEGREE COLLEGE		12	1	90%
40		BUGGARAMESWARA DEGREE COLLEGE		12	1	90%
41		Career Degree College		12	1	90%
1	B.A. (Economics, History, Politics)	SAMYUKTA DEGREE COLLEGE	137	12	3	90%

2		NALANDA DEGREE COLLEGE 12	2
3		M.S.R.S. SIDDARTHA DEGREE COLLEGE 12	2
4		A.S.N. DEGREE COLLEGE 12	2
5		K.T.R. WOMEN'S COLLEGE 12	2
6		IDEAL & S.K. CH. MEMORIAL COLLEGE 12	2
7		MAHATMA GANDHI DEGREE COLLEGE 12	2
8		ANDHRA JATEEYA KALASALA 12	2
9		PRABHAS DEGREE COLLEGE 12	2
10		ADITYA DEGREE COLLEGE (KKD) 12	2
11		D R GOENKA WOMEN'S DEGREE COLLEGE 12	2
12		LN.G.V.RAO MODERN DEGREE COLLEGE 12	2
13		V. S. K. DEGREE COLLEGE 12	2
14		GEETHAM DEGREE COLLEGE 12	2
15		B.G.B.S. WOMEN'S COLLEGE 12	2
16	-	HINDU COLLEGE 12	2
17		SRI SUBBARAYA & NARAYANA COLLEGE 12	2

12	1	90%
12	1	90%
12	3	90%
12	2	90%
12	1	90%
12	12	90%
12	11	90%
12	27	90%
12	6	90%
12	6	90%
12	61	90%
12	2	90%
12	9	90%
12	4	90%
12	17	90%
12	4	90%

18	SRI CHALAPATI DEGREE COLLEGE	12	57	90%
19	CHAKRADHAR DEGREE COLLEGE	12	26	90%
20	SRI GOWTHAMI DEGREE COLLEGE	12	6	90%
21	SIDDHARTH DEGREE COLLEGE	12	15	90%
22	TRIVENI MAHILA DEGREE COLLEGE	12	2	90%
23	P.N.C. & K.R. COLLEGE OF PG COURSES	12	3	90%
24	ABHYUDAYA DEGREE COLLEGE	12	72	90%
25	SMR & SGR DEGREE COLLEGE	12	5	90%
26	B.M. DEGREE COLLEGE	12	19	90%
27	GAYATRI DEGREE COLLEGE	12	35	90%
28	DR. MADDI GOPALA KRISHNA REDDY DEGREE COLLEGE	12	97	90%
29	PALIVELA PG COLLEGE	12	19	90%
30	SREE VEDAVYASA DEGREE COLLEGE	12	6	90%
31	NARAYANA MEMORIAL DEGREE & PG COLLEGE	12	21	90%

32	GEETHANJALI DEGREE & P.G. COLLEGE	12	56	90%
33	VAGDEVI DEGREE COLLEGE FOR WOMEN	12	. 56	90%
34	VIDYARDHI DEGREE COLLEGE	12	5	90%
35	DEEPTHI DEGREE COLLEGE	12	. 70	90%
36	VVS DEGREE COLLEGE	12	. 62	90%
37	ANOOP DEGREE COLLEGE	12	. 175	90%
38	M L R NAIDU COLLEGE	12	81	90%
39	SRI VIDYA DEGREE COLLEGE	12	. 10	90%
40	PRANAVI COLLEGE OF ARTS & SCIENCE	12	. 77	90%
41	SRI KOTI SAI LIPI DEGREE COLLEGE	12	. 70	90%
42	SRI VIDYA VIKAS DEGREE COLLEGE	12	23	90%
43	SARADA DEGREE & PG COLLEGE	12	2 5	90%
44	VISHISTA DEGREE COLLEGE	12	40	90%
45	SWARNA BHARATHI DEGREE COLLEGE	12	. 11	90%
46	S D V R R DEGREE COLLEGE	12	2 3	90%

NAME OF HEI: ANUCDE

90%

90%

90%

90%

90%

90%

90%

90%

90%

90%

90%

90%

90%

90%

90%

47		A TECHNO E COLLEGE	12	145
48		L NAIDU E COLLEGE	12	21
49		NKATESWARA E COLLEGE	12	34
50	SRI SIV/ COLLEC	A SAI DEGREE BE	12	8
51		NIKETAN E COLLEGE	12	8
52	BVR COLLEC	DEGREE	12	19
53	SRI VIGNES DEGRE	LAKSHMI WARA E COLLEGE	12	36
54	JCNRM COLLEC	-	12	31
55	GEETAN DEGREI	IJALI E COLLEGE	12	4
56		NKATESWARA E COLLEGE	12	79
57	SREENI DEGREI	VASA E COLLEGE	12	52
58	DR. RADHA REDDY COLLEC	KRISHNA DEGREE	12	6
59		AGHAVENDRA E COLLEGE	12	8
60	SAI RA COLLEC	AM DEGREE BE	12	18
61	S.R. COLLEC	DEGREE	12	10

62	SRI SHANKARAS DEGREE COLLEGE
63	SRI VIJAYANANDA DEGREE COLLEGE
64	SRI KUMAR DEGREE COLLEGE
65	SRI VIJAYADURGA DEGREE COLLEGE
66	Sri Sai Srinivasa Degree & PG College
67	Sadhana Degree College
68	Sri Vyshnavi Degree College
69	Alluri Seetha Ramaraju Degree College
70	Smskra Bharathi Degree College
71	Sri Chaitanya Degree College
72	Bogavarapu Guraviah Degree College
73	S V COLLEGE OF HIGHER EDUCATION
74	SRI SAI KRISHNA DEGREE COLLEGE
75	Divya Degree College
76	SRI VIGNAN DEGREE COLLEGE
77	SR Degree College
78	SVJ Degree College

12	49	90%
12	3	90%
12	62	90%
12	2	90%
12	1	90%
12	2	90%
12	57	90%
12	243	90%
12	30	90%
12	16	90%
12	12	90%
12	53	90%
12	7	90%
12	9	90%
12	40	90%
12	51	90%
12	2	90%

90%

90%

90%

90%

90%

90%

90%

90%

90%

90%

90%

90%

90%

90%

90%

90%

20

28

29

6

10

2

50

10

3

33

1

14

37

9

2

79		NARAYANA DEGREE COLLEGE	12
80		Sanjeev Degree College	12
81		VAMSADHARA DEGREE COLLEGE	12
82		SRI RAVI DEGREE COLLEGE	12
83		Sree Kolla Veera Swamy Degree College	12
84		Sahithya Degree College	12
85		G.R.R. T.P.R.Degree College	12
86		Siddartha Degree College	12
87		Sri Rachapudy Nagabhushanam Degree and PG College	12
88		TSR Degree and PG College	12
89	-	Dr MRR Degree College	12
90		Padmavathi Degree College	12
91		Sri Potti Sriramulu Degree College	12
92	-	PNCA Degree College	12
93		Sri Venkateswara College of Arts and Computer Science	12
94		BRUNDAVAN DEGREE COLLEGE	12

95	SRI VENKATESWARA DEGREE COLLEGE	12	2	90%
96	VIVEKANANDA DEGREE COLLEGE	12	53	90%
97	SRI PRASANNANJANEYA DEGREE COLLEGE	12	1	90%
98	SRI RAVI TEJA DEGREE COLLEGE	12	24	90%
99	PAVITRA DEGREE COLLEGE	12	15	90%
100	S.L.N. DEGREE COLLEGE	12	1	90%
101	SRI VYSHNAVI DEGREE COLLEGE	12	22	90%
102	Dr.HJB DEGREE COLLEGE	12	46	90%
103	VJP AND DLB DEGREE COLLEGE	12	1	90%
104	SRI VENKATA SAI DEGREE COLLEGE	12	11	90%
105	VAMSADHARA DEGREE COLLEGE	12	14	90%
106	MOTHER THERESA DEGREE COLLEGE	12	28	90%
107	GRACE DEGREE COLLEGE	12	19	90%
108	SRI VENKATESWARA DEGREE COLLEGE	12	5	90%
109	ADITYA DEGREE COLLEGE	12	4	90%

90%

90%

90%

90%

90%

90%

90%

90%

90%

90%

90%

90%

90%

90%

90%

90%

90%

110	Smt.SANAGALA PRAMEELA DEGREE COLLEGE	12	2
111	VIVEKA DEGREE COLLEGE	12	3
112	HPN DEGREE COLLEGE	12	58
113	VSR AND NVR College	12	11
114	Sri Sai Degree College	12	3
115	MRR College of Science and Arts	12	6
116	VIGNAN DEGREE COLLEGE	12	85
117	Sri Hari Degree and PG College	12	20
118	Sarswathi College of Arts and Sciences	12	2
119	Sri Rohini Degree College	12	1
120	Badagala Seshamma and JagannadhaRao Degree College	12	85
121	Mother Degree and PG College	12	21
122	Sri Venkata Srinivasa Degree College	12	24
123	Gitam Degree College	12	3
124	GITAMS DEGREE COLLEGE	12	30
125	VIKAS DEGREE COLLEGE	12	2
126	CHALLA SATYANARAYANA	12	1

			SARMA DEGREE COLLEGE				
	127		Shri Gnanambica Degree College	_	12	7	90%
	128		Goutham Degree College		12	13	90%
	129		ADITYA DEGREE COLLEGE	_	12	5	90%
	130		VISWA BHARATI DEGREE COLLEGE		12	1	90%
	131		SRI RAJA RAJESWARI DEGREE COLLEGE	_	12	12	90%
	132		SRI VIJAYANANDA DEGREE COLLEGE		12	4	90%
	133		BUGGARAMESWARA DEGREE COLLEGE	_	12	2	90%
	134		Suryaraya Degree College		12	12	90%
	135		NAIPUNYA DEGREE COLLEGE		12	1	90%
	136		Prakash Degree College		12	8	90%
	137		Siddhardha College of Science and Arts	-	12	4	90%
	1		S.V.R.K. DEGREE COLLEGE		12	2	90%
3	2	B.A. (Economics, History, Sociology)	NALANDA DEGREE COLLEGE	43	12	2	90%
	3		MAHATMA GANDHI DEGREE COLLEGE		12	1	90%
	4		ANDHRA JATEEYA KALASALA		12	1	90%

5	PRABHAS DEGREE COLLEGE	12	4	90%
6	GATE DEGREE COLLEGE	12	1	90%
7	ADITYA DEGREE COLLEGE (KKD)	12	1	90%
8	SMT. & SRI G.K.R.V.DEGREE COLLEGE	12	1	90%
9	GEETHAM DEGREE COLLEGE	12	2	90%
10	HINDU COLLEGE	12	2	90%
11	SRI CHALAPATI DEGREE COLLEGE	12	3	90%
12	CHAKRADHAR DEGREE COLLEGE	12	2	90%
13	NARAYANA MEMORIAL DEGREE & PG COLLEGE	12	1	90%
14	GEETHANJALI DEGREE & P.G. COLLEGE	12	9	90%
15	VIDYARDHI DEGREE COLLEGE	12	1	90%
16	VVS DEGREE COLLEGE	12	3	90%
17	SARADA DEGREE & PG COLLEGE	12	1	90%
18	VISHISTA DEGREE COLLEGE	12	3	90%
19	SRI VENKATESWARA DEGREE COLLEGE	12	5	90%

20	BVR DEGREE COLLEGE	12	2	90%
21	SRI LAKSHMI VIGNESWARA DEGREE COLLEGE	12	3	90%
22	JCNRM DEGREE COLLEGE	12	1	90%
23	SREENIVASA DEGREE COLLEGE	12	2	90%
24	SRI SHANKARAS DEGREE COLLEGE	12	2	90%
25	Sadhana Degree College	12	2	90%
26	Alluri Seetha Ramaraju Degree College	12	2	90%
27	Sri Chaitanya Degree College	12	1	90%
28	S V COLLEGE OF HIGHER EDUCATION	12	2	90%
29	Divya Degree College	12	3	90%
30	SRI VIGNAN DEGREE COLLEGE	12	8	90%
31	VAMSADHARA DEGREE COLLEGE	12	1	90%
32	SRI RAVI DEGREE COLLEGE	12	1	90%
33	Sree Kolla Veera Swamy Degree College	12	1	90%
34	G.R.R. T.P.R.Degree College	12	4	90%
35	Sri Potti Sriramulu Degree College	12	2	90%

	36		VIVEKANANDA DEGREE COLLEGE		12	1	90%
	37		PAVITRA DEGREE COLLEGE		12	5	90%
	38		S.L.N. DEGREE COLLEGE		12	1	90%
	39		Dr.HJB DEGREE COLLEGE		12	2	90%
	40		Sri Sai Degree College		12	1	90%
	41		MRR College of Science and Arts	-	12	2	90%
	42		VIGNAN DEGREE COLLEGE	-	12	3	90%
	43		GITAMS DEGREE COLLEGE		12	1	90%
	1		PRABHAS DEGREE COLLEGE		12	2	90%
	2		RADHA DEGREE COLLEGE (NRTK)		12	2	90%
	3		SRI CHALAPATI DEGREE COLLEGE		12	3	90%
	4	B.A. (Economics,	CHAKRADHAR DEGREE COLLEGE		12	2	90%
4	5	Politics, Sociology)	VVS DEGREE COLLEGE	13	12	1	90%
	6		SRI LAKSHMI VIGNESWARA DEGREE COLLEGE	-	12	3	90%
	7		SREENIVASA DEGREE COLLEGE		12	1	90%
	8		SRI VIJAYADURGA DEGREE COLLEGE		12	1	90%

	9		S V COLLEGE OF HIGHER EDUCATION		12	1	90%
	10		SRI PRASANNANJANEYA DEGREE COLLEGE		12	19	90%
	11		VAMSADHARA DEGREE COLLEGE	_	12	1	90%
	12		VIGNAN DEGREE COLLEGE		12	1	90%
	13		Suryaraya Degree College	_	12	2	90%
	1		S.V.R.K. DEGREE COLLEGE		12	4	90%
	2		NALANDA DEGREE COLLEGE	_	12	2	90%
	3		IDEAL & S.K. CH. MEMORIAL COLLEGE	_	12	1	90%
	4		MAHATMA GANDHI DEGREE COLLEGE	_	12	4	90%
	5	B.A. (Economics,	ANDHRA JATEEYA KALASALA	_	12	1	90%
5	6	Public Administration, Politics)	PRABHAS DEGREE COLLEGE	37	12	5	90%
	7		GEETHAM DEGREE COLLEGE	-	12	1	90%
	8		HINDU COLLEGE		12	2	90%
	9		SRI SUBBARAYA & NARAYANA COLLEGE		12	6	90%
	10		VIKAS DEGREE COLLEGE		12	6	90%
	11		SRI CHALAPATI DEGREE COLLEGE		12	1	90%

12	CHAKRADHAR DEGREE COLLEGE	12	3	90%
13	B.M. DEGREE COLLEGE	12	4	90%
14	GAYATRI DEGREE COLLEGE	12	3	90%
15	GEETHANJALI DEGREE & P.G. COLLEGE	12	4	90%
16	VVS DEGREE COLLEGE	12	1	90%
17	ANOOP DEGREE COLLEGE	12	1	90%
18	AKSHRA TECHNO DEGREE COLLEGE	12	1	90%
19	SREENIVASA DEGREE COLLEGE	12	8	90%
20	SRI KUMAR DEGREE COLLEGE	12	1	90%
21	Alluri Seetha Ramaraju Degree College	12	1	90%
22	Bogavarapu Guraviah Degree College	12	1	90%
23	S V COLLEGE OF HIGHER EDUCATION	12	1	90%
24	SRI SAI KRISHNA DEGREE COLLEGE	12	1	90%
25	SR Degree College	12	3	90%
26	Sanjeev Degree College	12	1	90%
27	Sahithya Degree College	12	1	90%

	28		TSR Degree and PG College		12	3	90%
	29		PNCA Degree College	-	12	1	90%
	30		PAVITRA DEGREE COLLEGE	-	12	2	90%
	31		Dr.HJB DEGREE COLLEGE		12	2	90%
	32		GRACE DEGREE COLLEGE		12	1	90%
	33		SRI VENKATESWARA DEGREE COLLEGE		12	1	90%
	34		SAI KIRAN DEGREE COLLEGE		12	1	90%
	35		VIGNAN DEGREE COLLEGE		12	1	90%
			SREE VEERA BRAHMENDRA SWAMY DEGREE				
	36		COLLEGE	_	12	1	90%
	37		SRI RAJA RAJESWARI DEGREE COLLEGE		12	2	90%
	1		RUTHVIKS DEGREE COLLEGE		12	1	90%
	2		S.V.R.K. DEGREE COLLEGE		12	4	90%
6	3	B.A. (Economics, Public	V.R.S&Y.R.N. DEGREE COLLEGE	47	12	1	90%
	4	Administration, Sociology)	MAHATMA GANDHI DEGREE COLLEGE		12	1	90%
	5		ANDHRA JATEEYA KALASALA		12	1	90%
	6		PRABHAS DEGREE COLLEGE		12	4	90%

7	GATE DEGREE COLLEGE	12	1	90%
8	LN.G.V.RAO MODERN DEGREE COLLEGE	12	1	90%
9	V. S. K. DEGREE COLLEGE	12	1	90%
10	GEETHAM DEGREE COLLEGE	12	2	90%
11	HINDU COLLEGE	12	3	90%
12	SRI CHALAPATI DEGREE COLLEGE	12	1	90%
13	CHAKRADHAR DEGREE COLLEGE	12	2	90%
14	SIDDHARTH DEGREE COLLEGE	12	1	90%
15	TRIVENI MAHILA DEGREE COLLEGE	12	1	90%
16	GAYATRI DEGREE COLLEGE	12	3	90%
17	DR. MADDI GOPALA KRISHNA REDDY DEGREE COLLEGE	12	1	90%
18	SREE VEDAVYASA DEGREE COLLEGE	12	1	90%
19	GEETHANJALI DEGREE & P.G. COLLEGE	12	4	90%
20	DEEPTHI DEGREE COLLEGE	12	1	90%
21	ANOOP DEGREE COLLEGE	12	1	90%
22	SARADA DEGREE & PG COLLEGE	12	1	90%

90%

90%

90%

90%

90%

90%

90%

90%

90%

90%

90%

90%

90%

90%

90%

90%

23	VISHISTA DEGREE COLLEGE	12	2
24	S D V R R DEGREE COLLEGE	12	2
25	SRI VENKATESWARA DEGREE COLLEGE	12	1
26	BVR DEGREE COLLEGE	12	1
27	JCNRM DEGREE COLLEGE	12	2
28	DR. CHENNUR RADHA KRISHNA REDDY DEGREE COLLEGE	12	2
29	S.R. DEGREE COLLEGE	12	1
30	SRI SHANKARAS DEGREE COLLEGE	12	3
31	Sri Chaitanya Degree College	12	1
32	SR Degree College	12	1
33	SVJ Degree College	12	1
34	G.R.R. T.P.R.Degree College	12	2
35	Sri Rachapudy Nagabhushanam Degree and PG College	12	1
36	TSR Degree and PG College	12	3
37	Sri Potti Sriramulu Degree College	12	2
38	VIVEKANANDA DEGREE COLLEGE	12	1

	39		PAVITRA DEGREE COLLEGE		12	11	90%
	40		Dr.HJB DEGREE COLLEGE		12	3	90%
	41		PRASANTHI DEGREE COLLEGE		12	1	90%
	42		VJP AND DLB DEGREE COLLEGE		12	1	90%
	43		Sri Sai Degree College	-	12	1	90%
	44		VIGNAN DEGREE COLLEGE		12	9	90%
	45		ADITYA DEGREE COLLEGE	-	12	1	90%
	46		SRI VIJAYANANDA DEGREE COLLEGE		12	1	90%
	47		Siddhardha College of Science and Arts		12	1	90%
	1		S.V.R.K. DEGREE COLLEGE		12	20	90%
	2		T.R.R.&.S. DEGREE COLLEGE	-	12	1	90%
	3		NALANDA DEGREE COLLEGE		12	7	90%
7	4	B.A. (History, Politics, Sociology)	M.S.R.S. SIDDARTHA DEGREE COLLEGE	89	12	4	90%
	5		A.S.N. DEGREE COLLEGE		12	2	90%
	6		K.T.R. WOMEN'S COLLEGE		12	8	90%
	7		V.R.S&Y.R.N. DEGREE COLLEGE		12	2	90%

8	MODERN DEGREE COLLEGE	12	9	90%
9	MAHATMA GANDHI DEGREE COLLEGE	12	2	90%
10	ANDHRA JATEEYA KALASALA	12	35	90%
11	PRABHAS DEGREE COLLEGE	12	18	90%
12	GATE DEGREE COLLEGE	12	30	90%
13	ADITYA DEGREE COLLEGE (KKD)	12	47	90%
14	D R GOENKA WOMEN'S DEGREE COLLEGE	12	1	90%
15	J.C. DEGREE COLLEGE	12	1	90%
16	LN.G.V.RAO MODERN DEGREE COLLEGE	12	122	90%
17	SRI VASAVI SARADA JUNIOR COLLEGE	12	1	90%
18	V. S. K. DEGREE COLLEGE	12	1	90%
19	GEETHAM DEGREE COLLEGE	12	7	90%
20	HINDU COLLEGE	12	11	90%
21	SRI SUBBARAYA & NARAYANA COLLEGE	12	1	90%
22	VIKAS DEGREE COLLEGE	12	6	90%
23	SRI CHALAPATI DEGREE COLLEGE	12	31	90%

24	CHAKRADHAR DEGREE COLLEGE	1:	2	24	90%
25	SRI GOWTHAMI DEGREE COLLEGE	1:	2	2	90%
26	SIDDHARTH DEGREE COLLEGE	1:	2	4	90%
27	TRIVENI MAHILA DEGREE COLLEGE	1:	2	1	90%
28	P.N.C. & K.R. COLLEGE OF PG COURSES	1:	2	4	90%
29	ABHYUDAYA DEGREE COLLEGE	1:	2	1	90%
30	B.M. DEGREE COLLEGE	1:	2	6	90%
31	GAYATRI DEGREE COLLEGE	1:	2	106	90%
32	DR. MADDI GOPALA KRISHNA REDDY DEGREE COLLEGE	1:	2	5	90%
33	GEETHANJALI DEGREE & P.G. COLLEGE	1:	2	16	90%
34	VAGDEVI DEGREE COLLEGE FOR WOMEN	1:	2	56	90%
35	DEEPTHI DEGREE COLLEGE	1:	2	2	90%
36	VVS DEGREE COLLEGE	1:	2	15	90%
37	SIDDHARTHA GOWTHAMI DEGREE COLLEGE	12	2	3	90%

38	SRI KOTI DEGREE C	SAI LIPI OLLEGE		12	8	90%
39	SRI VIDY DEGREE C	'A VIKAS OLLEGE		12	9	90%
40	VISHISTA COLLEGE			12	46	90%
41	S D V R I COLLEGE	R DEGREE		12	26	90%
42	AKSHRA DEGREE C			12	7	90%
43	SRI VENKA DEGREE C	ATESWARA OLLEGE		12	1	90%
44	BVR COLLEGE	DEGREE		12	3	90%
45	SRI VIGNESWA DEGREE C		Î	12	1	90%
46	JCNRM COLLEGE	DEGREE		12	1	90%
47	GEETANJA DEGREE C			12	33	90%
48	SRI VENKA DEGREE C	ATESWARA OLLEGE		12	1	90%
49	SREENIVA DEGREE C			12	33	90%
	DR. RADHA REDDY	CHENNUR KRISHNA DEGREE				
50	COLLEGE			12	6	90%
51	SAI RAM COLLEGE	DEGREE		12	2	90%
52	SRI SI DEGREE C	HANKARAS OLLEGE		12	54	90%

53	SRI VIJAYANANDA DEGREE COLLEGE	12	21	90%
54	SRI KUMAR DEGREE COLLEGE	12	1	90%
55	SRI VIJAYADURGA DEGREE COLLEGE	12	1	90%
56	Sri Vyshnavi Degree College	12	3	90%
57	Alluri Seetha Ramaraju Degree College	12	1	90%
58	Sri Chaitanya Degree College	12	3	90%
59	S V COLLEGE OF HIGHER EDUCATION	12	1	90%
60	Divya Degree College	12	2	90%
61	SRI VIGNAN DEGREE COLLEGE	12	4	90%
62	Sree Kolla Veera Swamy Degree College	12	144	90%
63	G.R.R. T.P.R.Degree College	12	2	90%
64	Siddartha Degree College	12	1	90%
65	TSR Degree and PG College	12	1	90%
66	Sri Potti Sriramulu Degree College	12	1	90%
67	VIVEKANANDA DEGREE COLLEGE	12	5	90%
68	SRI PRASANNANJANEYA DEGREE COLLEGE	12	1	90%

69	SRI RAVI TEJA DEGREE COLLEGE	1	12	1	90%
70	PAVITRA DEGREE COLLEGE	1	12	80	90%
71	Dr.HJB DEGREE COLLEGE	1	12	1	90%
72	PRASANTHI DEGREE COLLEGE	1	12	7	90%
73	VJP AND DLB DEGREE COLLEGE	1	12	3	90%
74	SRI VENKATA SAI DEGREE COLLEGE	1	12	3	90%
75	VAMSADHARA DEGREE COLLEGE	1	12	1	90%
76	GRACE DEGREE COLLEGE	1	12	1	90%
77	SRI VENKATESWARA DEGREE COLLEGE	1	12	2	90%
78	VSR AND NVR College	1	12	9	90%
79	Sri Sai Degree College	1	12	3	90%
80	MRR College of Science and Arts	1	12	7	90%
81	VIGNAN DEGREE COLLEGE	1	12	2	90%
82	Mother Degree and PG College	1	12	59	90%
83	Gitam Degree College	1	12	1	90%
84	GITAMS DEGREE COLLEGE	1	12	2	90%
85	CHALLA SATYANARAYANA	1	12	14	90%

			SARMA DEGREE COLLEGE				
	86		Shri Gnanambica Degree College	_	12	1	90%
	87		SRI RAJA RAJESWARI DEGREE COLLEGE		12	32	90%
	88		Suryaraya Degree College		12	1	90%
	89		Career Degree College		12	1	90%
	1		RUTHVIKS DEGREE COLLEGE		12	2	90%
	2		S.V.R.K. DEGREE COLLEGE		12	12	90%
	3		SAMYUKTA DEGREE COLLEGE	_	12	1	90%
	4		NALANDA DEGREE COLLEGE		12	1	90%
	5	P.A. (Dublic	K.T.R. WOMEN'S COLLEGE		12	9	90%
8	6	B.A. (Public Admnistration, Politics, History)	IDEAL & S.K. CH. MEMORIAL COLLEGE	52	12	1	90%
	7		MAHATMA GANDHI DEGREE COLLEGE		12	2	90%
	8		ANDHRA JATEEYA KALASALA		12	5	90%
	9		PRABHAS DEGREE COLLEGE		12	18	90%
	10		GATE DEGREE COLLEGE		12	5	90%
	11		ADITYA DEGREE COLLEGE (KKD)		12	1	90%

12	D R GOENKA WOMEN'S DEGREE COLLEGE	12	1	90%
13	RADHA DEGREE COLLEGE (NRTK)	12	1	90%
14	SRI VASAVI SARADA JUNIOR COLLEGE	12	33	90%
15	V. S. K. DEGREE COLLEGE	12	7	90%
16	GEETHAM DEGREE COLLEGE	12	7	90%
17	B.G.B.S. WOMEN'S COLLEGE	12	8	90%
18	HINDU COLLEGE	12	7	90%
19	SRI SUBBARAYA & NARAYANA COLLEGE	12	2	90%
20	VIKAS DEGREE COLLEGE	12	3	90%
21	SRI CHALAPATI DEGREE COLLEGE	12	10	90%
22	CHAKRADHAR DEGREE COLLEGE	12	2	90%
23	SIDDHARTH DEGREE COLLEGE	12	3	90%
24	GAYATRI DEGREE COLLEGE	12	58	90%
25	PALIVELA PG COLLEGE	12	1	90%
26	GEETHANJALI DEGREE & P.G. COLLEGE	12	53	90%

27	VAGDEVI DEGREE COLLEGE FOR WOMEN	1	12	1	90%
28	VIDYARDHI DEGREE COLLEGE		12	4	90%
29	PRANAVI COLLEGE OF ARTS & SCIENCE		12	1	90%
30	SRI VIDYA VIKAS DEGREE COLLEGE		12	2	90%
31	VISHISTA DEGREE COLLEGE		12	1	90%
32	AKSHRA TECHNO DEGREE COLLEGE		12	3	90%
33	SRI LAKSHMI VIGNESWARA DEGREE COLLEGE		12	2	90%
34	GEETANJALI DEGREE COLLEGE		12	7	90%
35	SREENIVASA DEGREE COLLEGE		12	11	90%
36	DR. CHENNUR RADHA KRISHNA REDDY DEGREE COLLEGE		12	34	90%
37	SRI SHANKARAS DEGREE COLLEGE		12	7	90%
38	SRI VIJAYANANDA DEGREE COLLEGE		12	1	90%
39	Sri Vyshnavi Degree College		12	2	90%
40	Alluri Seetha Ramaraju Degree College		12	1	90%

	41		Bogavarapu Guraviah Degree College		12	1	90%
	42		Divya Degree College	-	12	5	90%
	43		SR Degree College	-	12	1	90%
	44		Sri Krishnaveni Degree Kalasala		12	1	90%
	45		Sri Potti Sriramulu Degree College		12	2	90%
	46		VJP AND DLB DEGREE COLLEGE		12	2	90%
	47		GRACE DEGREE COLLEGE		12	1	90%
	48		VSR AND NVR College		12	2	90%
	49		VIGNAN DEGREE COLLEGE		12	2	90%
	50		Gitam Degree College		12	33	90%
	51		Sri Sai Degree College	_	12	11	90%
	52		ADITYA DEGREE COLLEGE		12	1	90%
	1		S.V.R.K. DEGREE COLLEGE		12	27	90%
	2		NALANDA DEGREE COLLEGE		12	1	90%
9	3	B.A. (Spl.English	M.S.R.S. SIDDARTHA DEGREE COLLEGE	113	12	2	90%
	4	History Spl.Telugu)	A.S.N. DEGREE COLLEGE		12	2	90%
	5		K.T.R. WOMEN'S COLLEGE		12	7	90%
	6		MODERN DEGREE COLLEGE		12	2	90%

90%

90%

90%

90%

90%

90%

90%

90%

90%

90%

90%

90%

90%

90%

90%

90%

7	7	MAHATMA GANDHI DEGREE COLLEGE		12	5
8	3	ANDHRA JATEEYA KALASALA		12	17
9	9	PRABHAS DEGREE COLLEGE		12	28
1	10	GATE DEGREE COLLEGE		12	6
1	11	ADITYA DEGREE COLLEGE (KKD)		12	19
1	12	D R GOENKA WOMEN'S DEGREE COLLEGE		12	5
1	13	RADHA DEGREE COLLEGE (NRTK)		12	1
1	14	A.V.R. DEGREE COLLEGE		12	1
1	15	V. S. K. DEGREE COLLEGE		12	6
1	16	GEETHAM DEGREE COLLEGE		12	7
1	17	HINDU COLLEGE	Γ	12	4
1	18	SRI SUBBARAYA & NARAYANA COLLEGE		12	6
1	19	SRI CHALAPATI DEGREE COLLEGE		12	25
2	20	CHAKRADHAR DEGREE COLLEGE		12	21
2	21	SRI GOWTHAMI DEGREE COLLEGE		12	1
2	22	SIDDHARTH DEGREE COLLEGE		12	13

23	P.N.C. & K.R. COLLEGE OF PG COURSES	12	2	90%
24	ABHYUDAYA DEGREE COLLEGE	12	13	90%
25	SMR & SGR DEGREE COLLEGE	12	1	90%
26	B.M. DEGREE COLLEGE	12	6	90%
27	GOWTHAM DEGREE COLLEGE	12	2	90%
28	GAYATRI DEGREE COLLEGE	12	21	90%
29	DR. MADDI GOPALA KRISHNA REDDY DEGREE COLLEGE	12	26	90%
30	PALIVELA PG COLLEGE	12	2	90%
31	SREE VEDAVYASA DEGREE COLLEGE	12	3	90%
32	NARAYANA MEMORIAL DEGREE & PG COLLEGE	12	3	90%
33	GEETHANJALI DEGREE & P.G. COLLEGE	12	31	90%
34	VAGDEVI DEGREE COLLEGE FOR WOMEN	12	12	90%
35	DEEPTHI DEGREE COLLEGE	12	13	90%
36	VVS DEGREE COLLEGE	12	18	90%

37	ANOOP DEGREE COLLEGE		12	191	90%
38	M L R NAIDU COLLEGE		12	25	90%
39	SRI VIDYA DEGREE COLLEGE	-	12	2	90%
40	SIDDHARTHA GOWTHAMI DEGREE COLLEGE		12	6	90%
41	PRANAVI COLLEGE OF ARTS & SCIENCE		12	20	90%
42	SRI KOTI SAI LIPI DEGREE COLLEGE		12	32	90%
43	SRI VIDYA VIKAS DEGREE COLLEGE		12	3	90%
44	SRI SIDDARTHA DEGREE COLLEGE		12	1	90%
45	VISHISTA DEGREE COLLEGE		12	15	90%
46	S D V R R DEGREE COLLEGE		12	5	90%
47	AKSHRA TECHNO DEGREE COLLEGE		12	12	90%
48	DR C L NAIDU DEGREE COLLEGE		12	6	90%
49	SRI VENKATESWARA DEGREE COLLEGE		12	9	90%
50	SRI SIVA SAI DEGREE COLLEGE		12	5	90%
51	BVR DEGREE COLLEGE		12	11	90%

90%

90%

90%

90%

90%

90%

90%

90%

90%

90%

90%

90%

90%

90%

90%

52	SRI LAKSHMI VIGNESWARA DEGREE COLLEGE		12	7
53	JCNRM DEGREE COLLEGE		12	13
54	GEETANJALI DEGREE COLLEGE		12	1
55	SRI VENKATESWARA DEGREE COLLEGE		12	2
56	SREENIVASA DEGREE COLLEGE		12	10
57	DR. CHENNUR RADHA KRISHNA REDDY DEGREE COLLEGE		12	13
58	SRI RAGHAVENDRA DEGREE COLLEGE		12	2
59	SAI RAM DEGREE COLLEGE	-	12	3
60	S.R. DEGREE COLLEGE		12	1
61	SRI SHANKARAS DEGREE COLLEGE		12	18
62	SRI VIJAYANANDA DEGREE COLLEGE		12	4
63	SRI KUMAR DEGREE COLLEGE		12	19
64	SRI VIJAYADURGA DEGREE COLLEGE		12	1
65	Sri Vyshnavi Degree College		12	3
66	Alluri Seetha Ramaraju Degree College		12	52

NAME OF HEI: ANUCDE

90%

90%

90%

90%

90%

90%

90%

90%

90%

90%

90%

90%

90%

90%

90%

90%

67	Smskra Bharathi Degree College	12	26
68	Sri Chaitanya Degree College	12	5
69	S.D.H.R DEGREE COLLEGE	12	1
70	Bogavarapu Guraviah Degree College	12	3
71	S V COLLEGE OF HIGHER EDUCATION	12	10
72	SRI VIGNAN DEGREE COLLEGE	12	8
73	SR Degree College	12	1
74	NARAYANA DEGREE COLLEGE	12	14
75	Sanjeev Degree College	12	12
76	VAMSADHARA DEGREE COLLEGE	12	2
77	Sree Kolla Veera Swamy Degree College	12	53
78	G.R.R. T.P.R.Degree College	12	8
79	Sri Rachapudy Nagabhushanam Degree and PG College	12	1
80	TSR Degree and PG College	12	1
81	Sri Potti Sriramulu Degree College	12	17
82	Sri Venkateswara College of Arts and Computer Science	12	1

1		1	1	1		1	
	83		BRUNDAVAN DEGREE COLLEGE		12	4	90%
	84		VIVEKANANDA DEGREE COLLEGE		12	16	90%
	85		SRI RAVI TEJA DEGREE COLLEGE		12	2	90%
	86		PAVITRA DEGREE COLLEGE		12	10	90%
	87		S.L.N. DEGREE COLLEGE		12	1	90%
	88		Dr.HJB DEGREE COLLEGE		12	15	90%
	89		PRASANTHI DEGREE COLLEGE		12	3	90%
	90		VJP AND DLB DEGREE COLLEGE		12	3	90%
	91		SRI VENKATA SAI DEGREE COLLEGE		12	11	90%
	92		VAMSADHARA DEGREE COLLEGE		12	3	90%
	93		MOTHER THERESA DEGREE COLLEGE		12	1	90%
	94		GRACE DEGREE COLLEGE		12	5	90%
	95		SRI VENKATESWARA DEGREE COLLEGE		12	9	90%
	96		ADITYA DEGREE COLLEGE		12	1	90%
	97		Smt.SANAGALA PRAMEELA DEGREE COLLEGE		12	1	90%
	98		HPN DEGREE COLLEGE		12	7	90%

	99	VSR AND NVR College		12	3	90%
	100	MRR College of Science and Arts		12	1	90%
	101	Sarswathi College of Arts and Sciences		12	1	90%
	102	Sri Rohini Degree College		12	1	90%
	103	Badagala Seshamma and JagannadhaRao Degree College		12	5	90%
	104	Mother Degree and PG College		12	8	90%
	105	GITAMS DEGREE COLLEGE		12	3	90%
	106	CHALLA SATYANARAYANA SARMA DEGREE COLLEGE		12	10	90%
	107	Sri Sai Degree College	-	12	1	90%
	108	Shri Gnanambica Degree College		12	2	90%
	109	Goutham Degree College		12	1	90%
	110	Sri Srinivasa Degree College		12	1	90%
	111	SRI RAJA RAJESWARI DEGREE COLLEGE		12	4	90%
	112	BUGGARAMESWARA DEGREE COLLEGE		12	5	90%
	113	Suryaraya Degree College		12	10	90%
10	1	S.V.R.K. DEGREE COLLEGE	51	12	10	90%

2		NALANDA DEGREE COLLEGE	12	5	90%
3		M.S.R.S. SIDDARTHA DEGREE COLLEGE	12	5	90%
4		MAHATMA GANDHI DEGREE COLLEGE	12	7	90%
5		PRABHAS DEGREE COLLEGE	12	21	90%
6		GATE DEGREE COLLEGE	12	19	90%
7		ADITYA DEGREE COLLEGE (KKD)	12	4	90%
8		LN.G.V.RAO MODERN DEGREE COLLEGE	12	5	90%
9	B.B.A. (Bachelor of Business	GEETHAM DEGREE COLLEGE	12	1	90%
10	Administration)	B.M. DEGREE COLLEGE	12	3	90%
11		GAYATRI DEGREE COLLEGE	12	14	90%
12		KKC GROUP OF	12	4	90%
13		SREE VEDAVYASA DEGREE COLLEGE	12	2	90%
14		ALLIANCE COLLEGE OF HOTEL MANAGEMENT	12	2	90%
15		NARAYANA MEMORIAL DEGREE & PG COLLEGE	12	1	90%
16		VVS DEGREE COLLEGE	12	2	90%

17	GVR & S INSTITUTE FOR PROFESSIONAL STUDIES	12	1	90%
18	PRANAVI COLLEGE OF ARTS & SCIENCE	12	5	90%
19	SRI KOTI SAI LIPI DEGREE COLLEGE	12	6	90%
20	SRI VIDYA VIKAS DEGREE COLLEGE	12	4	90%
21	VISHISTA DEGREE COLLEGE	12	1	90%
22	SRI SIVA SAI DEGREE COLLEGE	12	4	90%
23	SANTHINIKETAN DEGREE COLLEGE	12	1	90%
24	SRI LAKSHMI VIGNESWARA DEGREE COLLEGE	12	8	90%
25	GEETANJALI DEGREE COLLEGE	12	3	90%
26	SREENIVASA DEGREE COLLEGE	12	38	90%
27	SRI SHANKARAS DEGREE COLLEGE	12	11	90%
28	SRI VIJAYADURGA DEGREE COLLEGE	12	2	90%
29	Bogavarapu Guraviah Degree College	12	2	90%
30	S V COLLEGE OF HIGHER EDUCATION	12	5	90%
31	SRI SAI KRISHNA DEGREE COLLEGE	12	2	90%
32	SR Degree College	12	2	90%

33		Sree Kolla Veera Swamy Degree College		12	5	90%
34		TSR Degree and PG College		12	1	90%
35		BRUNDAVAN DEGREE COLLEGE		12	1	90%
36		SRI RAVI TEJA DEGREE COLLEGE		12	2	90%
37		PAVITRA DEGREE COLLEGE		12	4	90%
38		Dr.HJB DEGREE COLLEGE		12	2	90%
39		VJP AND DLB DEGREE COLLEGE		12	2	90%
40		SRI VENKATESWARA DEGREE COLLEGE		12	1	90%
41		PMR DEGREE COLLEGE		12	1	90%
42	N	VSR AND NVR College	Í	12	9	90%
43		MRR College of Science and Arts		12	1	90%
44		VIGNAN DEGREE COLLEGE		12	4	90%
45		Sri Hari Degree and PG College		12	6	90%
46	a	Badagala Seshamma and JagannadhaRao Degree College		12	2	90%
47	(Gitam Degree College		12	6	90%
48		GITAMS DEGREE COLLEGE		12	1	90%

	49		Sri Sai Siddartha Degree College		12	2	90%
	50		Shri Gnanambica Degree College		12	3	90%
	51		SRI VIJAYANANDA DEGREE COLLEGE		12	1	90%
	1		RUTHVIKS DEGREE COLLEGE		12	4	90%
	2		S.V.R.K. DEGREE COLLEGE		12	180	90%
	3		NALANDA DEGREE COLLEGE		12	10	90%
	4		M.S.R.S. SIDDARTHA DEGREE COLLEGE		12	5	90%
	5		IDEAL & S.K. CH. MEMORIAL COLLEGE		12	2	90%
	6		MODERN DEGREE COLLEGE		12	4	90%
11	7	B.Com.(Computer Applications)	MAHATMA GANDHI DEGREE COLLEGE	143	12	11	90%
	8		PRABHAS DEGREE COLLEGE		12	60	90%
	9		GATE DEGREE COLLEGE		12	215	90%
	10		ADITYA DEGREE COLLEGE (KKD)		12	27	90%
	11		D R GOENKA WOMEN'S DEGREE COLLEGE		12	4	90%
	12		RADHA DEGREE COLLEGE (NRTK)		12	3	90%
	13		LN.G.V.RAO MODERN DEGREE COLLEGE		12	140	90%

14	V. S. K. DEGREE COLLEGE	12	6	90%
15	GEETHAM DEGREE COLLEGE	12	13	90%
16	HINDU COLLEGE	12	18	90%
17	SRI SUBBARAYA & NARAYANA COLLEGE	12	7	90%
18	SRI CHALAPATI DEGREE COLLEGE	12	110	90%
19	CHAKRADHAR DEGREE COLLEGE	12	47	90%
20	SRI GOWTHAMI DEGREE COLLEGE	12	9	90%
21	SIDDHARTH DEGREE COLLEGE	12	19	90%
22	ABHYUDAYA DEGREE COLLEGE	12	4	90%
23	B.M. DEGREE COLLEGE	12	38	90%
24	GOWTHAM DEGREE COLLEGE	12	2	90%
25	D.V.R. DEGREE COLLEGE	12	2	90%
26	GAYATRI DEGREE COLLEGE	12	135	90%
27	KKC GROUP OF INSTITUTIONS	12	2	90%
28	DR. MADDI GOPALA KRISHNA REDDY DEGREE COLLEGE	12	70	90%
29	SREE VEDAVYASA DEGREE COLLEGE	12	7	90%

30	NARAYANA MEMORIAL DEGREE & PG COLLEGE	12	9	90%
31	GEETHANJALI DEGREE & P.G. COLLEGE	12	184	90%
32	VAGDEVI DEGREE COLLEGE FOR WOMEN	12	56	90%
33	DEEPTHI DEGREE COLLEGE	12	62	90%
34	SAV & NVJR DEGREE COLLEGE	12	8	90%
35	VVS DEGREE COLLEGE	12	57	90%
36	ANOOP DEGREE COLLEGE	12	22	90%
37	M L R NAIDU COLLEGE	12	20	90%
38	SRI VIDYA DEGREE COLLEGE	12	2	90%
39	SIDDHARTHA GOWTHAMI DEGREE COLLEGE	12	2	90%
40	PRANAVI COLLEGE OF ARTS & SCIENCE	12	15	90%
41	SRI KOTI SAI LIPI DEGREE COLLEGE	12	109	90%
42	SRI VIDYA VIKAS DEGREE COLLEGE	12	21	90%
43	SRI SIDDARTHA DEGREE COLLEGE	12	2	90%

44	SARADA DEGREE & PG COLLEGE	12	27	90%
45	VISHISTA DEGREE COLLEGE	12	69	90%
46	SWARNA BHARATHI DEGREE COLLEGE	12	2	90%
47	S D V R R DEGREE COLLEGE	12	25	90%
48	AKSHRA TECHNO DEGREE COLLEGE	12	36	90%
49	DR C L NAIDU DEGREE COLLEGE	12	7	90%
50	SRI VENKATESWARA DEGREE COLLEGE	12	139	90%
51	SRI SIVA SAI DEGREE COLLEGE	12	92	90%
52	SANTHINIKETAN DEGREE COLLEGE	12	5	90%
53	BVR DEGREE COLLEGE	12	46	90%
54	SRI LAKSHMI VIGNESWARA DEGREE COLLEGE	12	89	90%
55	JCNRM DEGREE COLLEGE	12	107	90%
56	GEETANJALI DEGREE COLLEGE	12	40	90%
57	SRI VENKATESWARA DEGREE COLLEGE	12	84	90%
58	SREENIVASA DEGREE COLLEGE	12	189	90%

59	DR. CHENNUR RADHA KRISHNA REDDY DEGREE COLLEGE		71	90%
60	SRI RAGHAVENDRA DEGREE COLLEGE	12	15	90%
61	SAI RAM DEGREE COLLEGE	12	21	90%
62	S.R. DEGREE COLLEGE	12	142	90%
63	SRI SHANKARAS DEGREE COLLEGE	12	63	90%
64	SRI VIJAYANANDA DEGREE COLLEGE	12	39	90%
65	SRI KUMAR DEGREE COLLEGE	12	20	90%
66	SRI VIJAYADURGA DEGREE COLLEGE	12	4	90%
67	Sri Sai Srinivasa Degree & PG College	12	3	90%
68	Sadhana Degree College	12	1	90%
69	Sri Vyshnavi Degree College	12	36	90%
70	Alluri Seetha Ramaraju Degree College	12	5	90%
71	Smskra Bharathi Degree College	12	33	90%
72	Sri Chaitanya Degree College	12	50	90%
73	Bogavarapu Guraviah Degree College	12	14	90%

74	S V COLLEGE OF HIGHER EDUCATION	12	179	90%
75	SRI SAI KRISHNA DEGREE COLLEGE	12	13	90%
76	Divya Degree College	12	34	90%
77	SRI VIGNAN DEGREE COLLEGE	12	62	90%
78	ANK DEGREE COLLEGE	12	2	90%
79	SR Degree College	12	92	90%
80	SVJ Degree College	12	1	90%
81	NARAYANA DEGREE COLLEGE	12	11	90%
82	Sanjeev Degree College	12	16	90%
83	SRI RAVI DEGREE COLLEGE	12	16	90%
84	Sree Kolla Veera Swamy Degree College	12	73	90%
85	AL-HABEEBA DEGREE COLLEGE FOR WOMEN	12	1	90%
86	Sahithya Degree College	12	16	90%
87	G.R.R. T.P.R.Degree College	12	65	90%
88	Siddartha Degree College	12	12	90%
89	Sri Rachapudy Nagabhushanam Degree and PG College	12	35	90%

1		I				
	90		TSR Degree and PG College	12	27	90%
	91		Padmavathi Degree College	12	4	90%
	92		Sri Potti Sriramulu Degree College	12	50	90%
	93		PNCA Degree College	12	4	90%
	94		Sri Venkateswara College of Arts and Computer Science	12	6	90%
	95		BRUNDAVAN DEGREE COLLEGE	12	14	90%
	96		SRI RAMAIAH DEGREE COLLEGE	12	28	90%
	97		SRI VENKATESWARA DEGREE COLLEGE	12	3	90%
	98		VIVEKANANDA DEGREE COLLEGE	12	16	90%
	99		SRI PRASANNANJANEYA DEGREE COLLEGE	12	29	90%
	100		SRI RAVI TEJA DEGREE COLLEGE	12	41	90%
	101		PAVITRA DEGREE COLLEGE	12	104	90%
	102		S.L.N. DEGREE COLLEGE	12	16	90%
	103		SRI VYSHNAVI DEGREE COLLEGE	12	23	90%
	104		Dr.HJB DEGREE COLLEGE	12	172	90%
	105		PRASANTHI DEGREE COLLEGE	12	2	90%

106	VJP AND DLB DEGREE COLLEGE	12	6	90%
107	SRI VENKATA SAI DEGREE COLLEGE	12	6	90%
108	VAMSADHARA DEGREE COLLEGE	12	4	90%
109	MOTHER THERESA DEGREE COLLEGE	12	9	90%
110	GRACE DEGREE COLLEGE	12	22	90%
111	SRI VENKATESWARA DEGREE COLLEGE	12	10	90%
112	MAHARSHI DEGREE AND P.G.COLLEGE	12	1	90%
113	SAI KIRAN DEGREE COLLEGE	12	2	90%
114	Smt.SANAGALA PRAMEELA DEGREE COLLEGE	12	1	90%
115	VSR AND NVR College	12	28	90%
116	MRR College of Science and Arts	 12	24	90%
117	VIGNAN DEGREE COLLEGE	12	67	90%
118	Sri Hari Degree and PG College	12	71	90%
119	Badagala Seshamma and JagannadhaRao Degree College	12	21	90%
120	Mother Degree and PG College	12	21	90%
121	Sri Venkata Srinivasa Degree College	12	10	90%

NAME OF HEI: ANUCDE TYPE OF HEI: DUAL MODE

122	Gitam Degree College	12
123	Sri Sai Dwaraka Degree College	12
124	GITAMS DEGREE COLLEGE	12
125	VIKAS DEGREE COLLEGE	12
126	Anantha Degree College	12
127	CHALLA SATYANARAYANA SARMA DEGREE COLLEGE	12
128	Geethanjali Degree College	12
129	Sri Sai Degree College	12
130	Sri Sai Siddartha Degree College	12
131	P M N Degree College	12
132	Shri Gnanambica Degree College	12
133	Goutham Degree College	12
134	Sri Srinivasa Degree College	12
135	ADITYA DEGREE COLLEGE	12
136	VISWA BHARATI DEGREE COLLEGE	12
137	SRI RAJA RAJESWARI DEGREE COLLEGE	12

12	48	90%
12	1	90%
12	38	90%
12	6	90%
12	2	90%
12	35	90%
12	1	90%
12	9	90%
12	1	90%
12	1	90%
12	19	90%
12	19	90%
12	4	90%
12	8	90%
12	1	90%
12	19	90%

	138		SRI VIJAYANANDA DEGREE COLLEGE		12	3	90%
	139		BUGGARAMESWARA DEGREE COLLEGE		12	3	90%
	140		A.B.M.DEGREE COLLEGE		12	1	90%
	141		Suryaraya Degree College		12	3	90%
	142		Prakash Degree College		12	4	90%
	143		Siddhardha College of Science and Arts		12	5	90%
	1		RUTHVIKS DEGREE COLLEGE		12	6	90%
	2		S.V.R.K. DEGREE COLLEGE		12	38	90%
	3		T.R.R.&.S. DEGREE COLLEGE		12	1	90%
	4	-	NALANDA DEGREE COLLEGE		12	9	90%
12	5	B.Com.(General)	M.S.R.S. SIDDARTHA DEGREE COLLEGE	135	12	2	90%
	6		A.S.N. DEGREE COLLEGE	_	12	4	90%
	7		K.T.R. WOMEN'S COLLEGE		12	12	90%
	8		D.A.R. COLLEGE	-	12	1	90%
	9		IDEAL & S.K. CH. MEMORIAL COLLEGE		12	1	90%
	10		V.R.S&Y.R.N. DEGREE COLLEGE		12	1	90%

11	MODERN DEGREE COLLEGE	12	2	90%
12	MAHATMA GANDHI DEGREE COLLEGE	12	9	90%
13	ANDHRA JATEEYA KALASALA	12	9	90%
14	PRABHAS DEGREE COLLEGE	12	53	90%
15	GATE DEGREE COLLEGE	12	10	90%
16	D R GOENKA WOMEN'S DEGREE COLLEGE	12	1	90%
17	J.C. DEGREE COLLEGE	12	4	90%
18	RADHA DEGREE COLLEGE (NRTK)	12	1	90%
19	LN.G.V.RAO MODERN DEGREE COLLEGE	12	59	90%
20	SRI VASAVI SARADA JUNIOR COLLEGE	12	26	90%
21	V. S. K. DEGREE COLLEGE	12	5	90%
22	GEETHAM DEGREE COLLEGE	12	3	90%
23	HINDU COLLEGE	12	17	90%
24	SRI SUBBARAYA & NARAYANA COLLEGE	12	1	90%
25	VIKAS DEGREE COLLEGE	12	6	90%
26	SRI CHALAPATI DEGREE COLLEGE	12	23	90%

27		CHAKRADHAR DEGREE COLLEGE	12	16	90%
28	1	SRI GOWTHAMI DEGREE COLLEGE	12	1	90%
29		SIDDHARTH DEGREE COLLEGE	12	14	90%
30		TRIVENI MAHILA DEGREE COLLEGE	12	1	90%
31		ABHYUDAYA DEGREE COLLEGE	12	3	90%
32		B.M. DEGREE COLLEGE	12	2	90%
33		GOWTHAM DEGREE COLLEGE	12	2	90%
34		GAYATRI DEGREE COLLEGE	12	158	90%
35		DR. MADDI GOPALA KRISHNA REDDY DEGREE COLLEGE	12	23	90%
36	1	PALIVELA PG COLLEGE	12	5	90%
37		SREE VEDAVYASA DEGREE COLLEGE	12	2	90%
38		NARAYANA MEMORIAL DEGREE & PG COLLEGE	12	9	90%
39		GEETHANJALI DEGREE & P.G. COLLEGE	12	40	90%
40		VAGDEVI DEGREE COLLEGE FOR WOMEN	12	16	90%

41	DEEPTHI DEGREE COLLEGE	12	23	90%
42	SAV & NVJR DEGREE COLLEGE	12	2	90%
43	VVS DEGREE COLLEGE	12	19	90%
44	ANOOP DEGREE COLLEGE	12	7	90%
45	M L R NAIDU COLLEGE	12	7	90%
46	SRI VIDYA DEGREE COLLEGE	12	1	90%
47	SIDDHARTHA GOWTHAMI DEGREE COLLEGE	12	4	90%
48	PRANAVI COLLEGE OF ARTS & SCIENCE	12	15	90%
49	SRI KOTI SAI LIPI DEGREE COLLEGE	12	8	90%
50	SRI VIDYA VIKAS DEGREE COLLEGE	12	12	90%
51	SARADA DEGREE & PG COLLEGE	12	4	90%
52	VISHISTA DEGREE COLLEGE	12	50	90%
53	SWARNA BHARATHI DEGREE COLLEGE	12	5	90%
54	S D V R R DEGREE COLLEGE	12	2	90%
55	AKSHRA TECHNO DEGREE COLLEGE	12	46	90%
56	DR C L NAIDU DEGREE COLLEGE	12	4	90%

57	SRI VENKATESWARA DEGREE COLLEGE	12	11	I	90%
58	SANTHINIKETAN DEGREE COLLEGE	12	4		90%
59	SRI LAKSHMI VIGNESWARA DEGREE COLLEGE	12	15	5	90%
60	JCNRM DEGREE COLLEGE	12	10)	90%
61	GEETANJALI DEGREE COLLEGE	12	74	Ļ	90%
62	SRI VENKATESWARA DEGREE COLLEGE	12	38	3	90%
63	SREENIVASA DEGREE COLLEGE	12	26	3	90%
	DR. CHENNUR RADHA KRISHNA				
64	REDDY DEGREE COLLEGE	12	16	3	90%
65	SRI RAGHAVENDRA DEGREE COLLEGE	12	1		90%
66	S.R. DEGREE COLLEGE	12	4		90%
67	SRI SHANKARAS DEGREE COLLEGE	12	5		90%
68	SRI VIJAYANANDA DEGREE COLLEGE	12	3		90%
69	SRI KUMAR DEGREE COLLEGE	12	13	3	90%
70	SRI VIJAYADURGA DEGREE COLLEGE	12	5		90%
71	Sri Sai Srinivasa Degree & PG College	12	1		90%

72	Sri Vyshnavi Degree College	12	7	90%
73	Alluri Seetha Ramaraju Degree College	12	12	90%
74	Smskra Bharathi Degree College	12	10	90%
75	Sri Chaitanya Degree College	12	2	90%
76	Bogavarapu Guraviah Degree College	12	5	90%
77	S V COLLEGE OF HIGHER EDUCATION	12	35	90%
78	SRI SAI KRISHNA DEGREE COLLEGE	12	1	90%
79	Divya Degree College	12	13	90%
80	SRI VIGNAN DEGREE COLLEGE	12	30	90%
81	SR Degree College	12	18	90%
82	SVJ Degree College	12	1	90%
83	NARAYANA DEGREE COLLEGE	12	1	90%
84	Sanjeev Degree College	12	6	90%
85	SRI RAVI DEGREE COLLEGE	12	2	90%
86	Sree Kolla Veera Swamy Degree College	12	46	90%
87	Sri Krishnaveni Degree Kalasala	12	3	90%
88	Sahithya Degree College	12	1	90%

89	G.R.R. T.P.R.Degree College	12	8	90%
90	Siddartha Degree College	12	17	90%
91	Sri Rachapudy Nagabhushanam Degree and PG College	12	1	90%
92	TSR Degree and PG College	12	2	90%
93	Padmavathi Degree College	12	1	90%
94	Sri Venkateswara College of Arts and Computer Science	12	1	90%
95	BRUNDAVAN DEGREE COLLEGE	12	1	90%
96	SRI RAMAIAH DEGREE COLLEGE	12	30	90%
97	SRI VENKATESWARA DEGREE COLLEGE	12	2	90%
98	VIVEKANANDA DEGREE COLLEGE	12	5	90%
99	SRI PRASANNANJANEYA DEGREE COLLEGE	12	4	90%
100	SRI RAVI TEJA DEGREE COLLEGE	12	7	90%
101	PAVITRA DEGREE COLLEGE	12	55	90%
102	SRI VYSHNAVI DEGREE COLLEGE	12	5	90%
103	Dr.HJB DEGREE COLLEGE	12	57	90%

104	PRASANTHI DEGREE COLLEGE	12	2	90%
105	VJP AND DLB DEGREE COLLEGE	12	9	90%
106	SRI VENKATA SAI DEGREE COLLEGE	12	21	90%
107	VAMSADHARA DEGREE COLLEGE	12	1	90%
108	GRACE DEGREE COLLEGE	12	22	90%
109	SRI VENKATESWARA DEGREE COLLEGE	12	1	90%
110	ADITYA DEGREE COLLEGE	12	10	90%
111	HPN DEGREE COLLEGE	12	27	90%
112	PMR DEGREE COLLEGE	12	1	90%
113	VSR AND NVR College	12	16	90%
114	MRR College of Science and Arts	12	6	90%
115	VIGNAN DEGREE COLLEGE	12	78	90%
116	Sri Hari Degree and PG College	12	11	90%
117	Sarswathi College of Arts and Sciences	12	1	90%
118	Badagala Seshamma and JagannadhaRao Degree College	12	17	90%
119	Mother Degree and PG College	12	32	90%

120		Sri Venkata Srinivasa Degree College	12	6	90%
121		Gitam Degree College	12	44	90%
	-	GITAMS DEGREE			
122		COLLEGE	12	10	90%
		SREE VEERA BRAHMENDRA			
		SWAMY DEGREE			
123		COLLEGE	12	2	90%
124		VIKAS DEGREE COLLEGE	12	4	90%
	-	CHALLA			
		SATYANARAYANA			
125		SARMA DEGREE COLLEGE	12	21	90%
	-				
126		Sri Sai Degree College	12	6	90%
127		Shri Gnanambica Degree College	12	29	90%
128	-	Goutham Degree College	12	5	90%
		Sri Srinivasa Degree		-	
129		College	12	1	90%
130	-	SRI RAJA RAJESWARI DEGREE COLLEGE	12	23	90%
	-	SRI VIJAYANANDA			
131		DEGREE COLLEGE	12	2	90%
132		Annapurna Degree College	12	1	90%
	-	Suryaraya Degree			
133		College	12	2	90%
134		Prakash Degree College	12	1	90%

HEI ID: 0003

	135		Siddhardha College of Science and Arts		12	1	90%
	1		S.V.R.K. DEGREE COLLEGE		12	16	90%
	2		M.S.R.S. SIDDARTHA DEGREE COLLEGE		12	43	90%
	3		MAHATMA GANDHI DEGREE COLLEGE		12	43	90%
	4		PRABHAS DEGREE COLLEGE		12	38	90%
	5		GATE DEGREE COLLEGE		12	5	90%
	6	B.L.ISc. (Bachelor	ADITYA DEGREE COLLEGE (KKD)		12	29	90%
13	7			107	12	19	90%
	8	Information Science)	SRI VASAVI SARADA JUNIOR COLLEGE		12	1	90%
	9		GEETHAM DEGREE COLLEGE		12	13	90%
	10		SRI CHALAPATI DEGREE COLLEGE		12	26	90%
	11		CHAKRADHAR DEGREE COLLEGE		12	21	90%
	12		P.N.C. & K.R. COLLEGE OF PG COURSES		12	4	90%
	13		B.M. DEGREE COLLEGE		12	8	90%
	14		VASAVI DEGREE COLLEGE		12	1	90%

15	D.V.R. DEGRI COLLEGE	EE	12	1	90%
16	GAYATRI DEGRI COLLEGE	EE	12	15	90%
17	SREE VEDAVYAS DEGREE COLLEGE		12	4	90%
18	NARAYANA MEMORIAL DEGRI & PG COLLEGE	EE	12	5	90%
19	GEETHANJALI DEGREE & P. COLLEGE	G.	12	49	90%
20	VAGDEVI DEGRI COLLEGE FC WOMEN	EE DR	12	24	90%
21	DEEPTHI DEGRI COLLEGE	EE	12	5	90%
22	VVS DEGRI COLLEGE	EE	12	19	90%
23	GVR & S INSTITUT FOR PROFESSION STUDIES		12	2	90%
24	SIDDHARTHA GOWTHAMI DEGRI COLLEGE	EE	12	1	90%
25	PRANAVI COLLEC OF ARTS & SCIENC		12	47	90%
26	SRI KOTI SAI L DEGREE COLLEGE		12	21	90%
27	SRI SIDDARTI DEGREE COLLEGE		12	8	90%
28	SARADA DEGREE PG COLLEGE	&	12	7	90%

29	VISHISTA DEGREE COLLEGE	12	97	90%
30	SWARNA BHARATHI DEGREE COLLEGE	12	5	90%
31	S D V R R DEGREE COLLEGE	12	7	90%
32	AKSHRA TECHNO DEGREE COLLEGE	12	32	90%
33	DR C L NAIDU DEGREE COLLEGE	12	10	90%
34	SRI VENKATESWARA DEGREE COLLEGE	12	7	90%
35	SRI SIVA SAI DEGREE COLLEGE	12	5	90%
36	SANTHINIKETAN DEGREE COLLEGE	12	1	90%
37	BVR DEGREE COLLEGE	12	11	90%
38	SRI LAKSHMI VIGNESWARA DEGREE COLLEGE	12	7	90%
39	JCNRM DEGREE COLLEGE	12	6	90%
40	SRI VENKATESWARA DEGREE COLLEGE	12	11	90%
41	SREENIVASA DEGREE COLLEGE	12	17	90%
	DR. CHENNUR RADHA KRISHNA REDDY DEGREE			
42	COLLEGE	12	16	90%
43	SAI RAM DEGREE COLLEGE	12	7	90%

90%

90%

90%

90%

90%

90%

90%

90%

90%

90%

90%

90%

90%

90%

90%

90%

90%

44	S.R. DEGREE COLLEGE	12	13
45	SRI SHANKARAS DEGREE COLLEGE	12	22
46	SRI VIJAYANANDA DEGREE COLLEGE	12	8
47	SRI KUMAR DEGREE COLLEGE	12	19
48	SRI VIJAYADURGA DEGREE COLLEGE	12	3
49	Sadhana Degree College	12	7
50	Sri Vyshnavi Degree College	12	19
51	Alluri Seetha Ramaraju Degree College	12	8
52	Smskra Bharathi Degree College	12	6
53	Sree Jeevana Jyothi Degree College	12	2
54	Sri Chaitanya Degree College	12	2
55	S V COLLEGE OF HIGHER EDUCATION	12	14
56	SRI SAI KRISHNA DEGREE COLLEGE	12	2
57	Divya Degree College	12	1
58	SRI VIGNAN DEGREE COLLEGE	12	8
59	SR Degree College	12	19
60	AKSHARA DEGREE COLLEGE	12	1

I				I	
61	NARAYANA DEGREE COLLEGE		12	4	90%
62	Sanjeev Degree College		12	16	90%
63	Sree Kolla Veera Swamy Degree College		12	17	90%
64	Sri Krishnaveni Degree Kalasala		12	7	90%
65	AL-HABEEBA DEGREE COLLEGE FOR WOMEN	-	12	1	90%
66	Sahithya Degree College		12	1	90%
67	G.R.R. T.P.R.Degree College		12	20	90%
68	Siddartha Degree College		12	1	90%
69	Sri Rachapudy Nagabhushanam Degree and PG College	-	12	2	90%
70	TSR Degree and PG College		12	10	90%
71	Padmavathi Degree College		12	1	90%
72	Sri Potti Sriramulu Degree College		12	8	90%
73	PNCA Degree College		12	2	90%
74	SRI RAMAIAH DEGREE COLLEGE		12	29	90%
75	VIVEKANANDA DEGREE COLLEGE		12	4	90%

76		SRI PRASANNANJANEYA DEGREE COLLEGE	12	1	90%
77		SRI RAVI TEJA DEGREE COLLEGE	12	6	90%
78		PAVITRA DEGREE COLLEGE	12	9	90%
79		S.L.N. DEGREE COLLEGE	12	2	90%
80	-	SRI VYSHNAVI DEGREE COLLEGE	12	4	90%
81		Dr.HJB DEGREE COLLEGE	12	2	90%
82	-	PRASANTHI DEGREE COLLEGE	12	4	90%
83		VJP AND DLB DEGREE COLLEGE	12	7	90%
84	-	VAMSADHARA DEGREE COLLEGE	12	4	90%
85		MOTHER THERESA DEGREE COLLEGE	12	1	90%
86		ADITYA DEGREE COLLEGE	12	1	90%
87		SAI KIRAN DEGREE COLLEGE	12	3	90%
88		Smt.SANAGALA PRAMEELA DEGREE COLLEGE	12	1	90%
89		HPN DEGREE COLLEGE	12	5	90%
90		VSR AND NVR College	12	23	90%
91		Sri Sai Degree College	12	13	90%

90%

90%

90%

90%

90%

90%

90%

90%

90%

90%

90%

90%

90%

90%

90%

90%

92	2	MRR College of Science and Arts	12	3
93	3	VIGNAN DEGREE COLLEGE	12	2
94	4	Sri Hari Degree and PG College	12	4
95	5	Sri Rohini Degree College	12	2
96	6	Mother Degree and PG College	12	7
97	7	Sri Venkata Srinivasa Degree College	12	7
98	8	Gitam Degree College	12	2
99	9	GITAMS DEGREE COLLEGE	12	22
1(00	CHALLA SATYANARAYANA SARMA DEGREE COLLEGE	12	19
10	01	Sri Sai Siddartha Degree College	12	1
1(02	P M N Degree College	12	2
10	03	Sri Srinivasa Degree College	12	8
1(04	VISWA BHARATI DEGREE COLLEGE	12	5
10	05	BUGGARAMESWARA DEGREE COLLEGE	12	1
1(06	A.B.M.DEGREE COLLEGE	12	6
1(07	Suryaraya Degree College	12	2

	1		M.S.R.S. SIDDARTHA DEGREE COLLEGE		12	2	90%	
	2		MAHATMA GANDHI DEGREE COLLEGE		12	3	90%	
	3		PRABHAS DEGREE COLLEGE	-	12	3	90%	
	4		GATE DEGREE COLLEGE		12	1	90%	
14	5	Certificate Course in HIV AIDS Counselling	CHAITANYA E S DEGREE COLLEGE	10	12	1	90%	
	6		SRI SHANKARAS DEGREE COLLEGE		12	4	90%	
	7		SRI VIJAYADURGA DEGREE COLLEGE		12	12	1	90%
	8		Error LSC		12	1	90%	
	9		Sri Hari Degree and PG College		12	1	90%	
	10		Gitam Degree College		12	2	90%	
	1		MAHATMA GANDHI DEGREE COLLEGE		12	5	90%	
	2		PRABHAS DEGREE COLLEGE		12	2	90%	
45	3	Diploma in Food	B.M. DEGREE COLLEGE	9	12	1	90%	
15	4	Production	GEETHANJALI DEGREE & P.G. COLLEGE		12	1	90%	
	5		SRI SAI KRISHNA DEGREE COLLEGE		12	1	90%	
	6		SRI RAVI TEJA DEGREE COLLEGE		12	1	90%	

	7		PAVITRA DEGREE COLLEGE		12	1	90%
	8		VSR AND NVR College		12	2	90%
	9		SRI VIJAYANANDA DEGREE COLLEGE		12	1	90%
	1		MAHATMA GANDHI DEGREE COLLEGE		12	3	90%
	2		SUN INSTITUTE OF HOTEL MANAGEMENT & CATERING TECHNOLOGY		12	1	90%
16	3	HOTEL AND HOSPITAL HOUSE		7	12	49	90%
	4	KEEPING	Sri Krishnaveni Degree Kalasala		12	1	90%
	5		PAVITRA DEGREE COLLEGE		12	1	90%
	6		SRI VENKATA SAI DEGREE COLLEGE		12	1	90%
	7	•	VSR AND NVR College		12	1	90%
	1		S.V.R.K. DEGREE COLLEGE		12	2	90%
	2		NALANDA DEGREE COLLEGE		12	3	90%
17	3	M.A. (Economics)	K.T.R. WOMEN'S COLLEGE	65	12	1	90%
	4		D.A.R. COLLEGE		12	1	90%
	5		MAHATMA GANDHI DEGREE COLLEGE		12	3	90%
	6		PRABHAS DEGREE COLLEGE		12	5	90%

7	GATE DEGREE COLLEGE	12	1	90%
8	ADITYA DEGREE COLLEGE (KKD)	12	6	90%
9	D R GOENKA WOMEN'S DEGREE COLLEGE	12	1	90%
10	HINDU COLLEGE	12	4	90%
11	CHAKRADHAR DEGREE COLLEGE	12	2	90%
12	SRI GOWTHAMI DEGREE COLLEGE	12	1	90%
13	SIDDHARTH DEGREE COLLEGE	12	1	90%
14	ABHYUDAYA DEGREE COLLEGE	12	2	90%
15	B.M. DEGREE COLLEGE	12	3	90%
16	GAYATRI DEGREE COLLEGE	12	7	90%
17	PALIVELA PG COLLEGE	12	2	90%
18	GEETHANJALI DEGREE & P.G. COLLEGE	12	2	90%
19	DEEPTHI DEGREE COLLEGE	12	2	90%
20	VVS DEGREE COLLEGE	12	2	90%
21	M L R NAIDU COLLEGE	12	2	90%
22	PRANAVI COLLEGE OF ARTS & SCIENCE	12	6	90%

23	SRI KOTI SAI LIPI DEGREE COLLEGE	12	5	90%
24	SRI VIDYA VIKAS DEGREE COLLEGE	12	4	90%
25	VISHISTA DEGREE COLLEGE	12	8	90%
26	SWARNA BHARATHI DEGREE COLLEGE	12	1	90%
27	AKSHRA TECHNO DEGREE COLLEGE	12	6	90%
28	DR C L NAIDU DEGREE COLLEGE	12	1	90%
29	SRI VENKATESWARA DEGREE COLLEGE	12	1	90%
30	SRI LAKSHMI VIGNESWARA DEGREE COLLEGE	12	5	90%
31	JCNRM DEGREE COLLEGE	12	1	90%
32	GEETANJALI DEGREE COLLEGE	12	1	90%
33	SRI VENKATESWARA DEGREE COLLEGE	12	1	90%
34	SREENIVASA DEGREE COLLEGE	12	3	90%
35	DR. CHENNUR RADHA KRISHNA REDDY DEGREE COLLEGE	12	4	90%
36	S.R. DEGREE COLLEGE	12	4	90%
37	SRI SHANKARAS DEGREE COLLEGE	12	3	90%

38		Sri Vyshnavi Degree College		12	4	90%
39		Alluri Seetha Ramaraju Degree College		12	1	90%
40		Bogavarapu Guraviah Degree College		12	2	90%
41		S V COLLEGE OF HIGHER EDUCATION		12	3	90%
42		SRI SAI KRISHNA DEGREE COLLEGE		12	1	90%
43		SR Degree College		12	3	90%
44		NARAYANA DEGREE COLLEGE		12	1	90%
45		Sanjeev Degree College		12	2	90%
46		Sree Kolla Veera Swamy Degree College		12	4	90%
47		G.R.R. T.P.R.Degree College		12	4	90%
48		TSR Degree and PG College		12	1	90%
49		Padmavathi Degree College		12	3	90%
50		Sri Potti Sriramulu Degree College		12	3	90%
51]	PNCA Degree College	Ī	12	1	90%
52		BRUNDAVAN DEGREE COLLEGE		12	1	90%
53		VIVEKANANDA DEGREE COLLEGE		12	2	90%
54		SRI VYSHNAVI DEGREE COLLEGE		12	1	90%

	55		Dr.HJB DEGRE COLLEGE	E	12	3	90%
	56		PRASANTHI DEGRE COLLEGE	E	12	1	90%
	57		SRI VENKATA SA DEGREE COLLEGE	N	12	1	90%
	58		MOTHER THERES DEGREE COLLEGE	A	12	1	90%
	59		HPN DEGRE COLLEGE	E	12	2	90%
	60		MRR College College College	of	12	1	90%
	61		Mother Degree and P College	3	12	1	90%
	62		Gitam Degree College		12	3	90%
	63		GITAMS DEGRE COLLEGE	E	12	1	90%
	64		VISWA BHARA [®] DEGREE COLLEGE	1	12	1	90%
	65		SRI RAJA RAJESWAR DEGREE COLLEGE	21	12	2	90%
	1		RUTHVIKS DEGRE COLLEGE	E	12	2	90%
	2		S.V.R.K. DEGRE COLLEGE	E	12	40	90%
18	3	M.A. (English)	T.R.R.&.S. DEGRE COLLEGE	E 133	12	1	90%
	4		SAMYUKTA DEGRE COLLEGE	E	12	3	90%
	5		NALANDA DEGRE COLLEGE	E	12	8	90%

6	M.S.R.S. SIDDARTHA DEGREE COLLEGE 12	
7	K.T.R. WOMEN'S COLLEGE 12	
8	D.A.R. COLLEGE 12	
9	MODERN DEGREE COLLEGE 12	
10	MAHATMA GANDHI DEGREE COLLEGE 12	
11	ANDHRA JATEEYA KALASALA 12	
12	PRABHAS DEGREE COLLEGE 12	
13	GATE DEGREE COLLEGE 12	
14	ADITYA DEGREE COLLEGE (KKD) 12	
15	ADITYA DEGREE COLLEGE (RJY) 12	
16	D R GOENKA WOMEN'S DEGREE COLLEGE 12	
17	CHAITANYA E S DEGREE COLLEGE 12	
18	SRICHAITANYADEGREE COLLEGE12	
19	LN.G.V.RAO MODERN DEGREE COLLEGE 12	
20	SRI VASAVI SARADA JUNIOR COLLEGE 12	
21	GEETHAM DEGREE COLLEGE 12	

12	13	90%
12	4	90%
12	1	90%
12	2	90%
12	10	90%
12	11	90%
12	45	90%
12	21	90%
12	16	90%
12	4	90%
12	3	90%
12	1	90%
12	1	90%
12	11	90%
12	3	90%
12	12	90%

22	N.N.S. VIDYA DEGREE COLLEGE	12	1	90%
23	A.S.N. DEGREE COLLEGE FOR WOMEN	12	3	90%
24	B.G.B.S. WOMEN'S COLLEGE	12	1	90%
25	HINDU COLLEGE	12	18	90%
26	SRI SUBBARAYA & NARAYANA COLLEGE	12	2	90%
27	SRI CHALAPATI DEGREE COLLEGE	12	20	90%
28	CHAKRADHAR DEGREE COLLEGE	12	9	90%
29	SRI GOWTHAMI DEGREE COLLEGE	12	5	90%
30	SIDDHARTH DEGREE COLLEGE	12	3	90%
31	TRIVENI MAHILA DEGREE COLLEGE	12	1	90%
32	P.N.C. & K.R. COLLEGE OF PG COURSES	12	4	90%
33	ABHYUDAYA DEGREE COLLEGE	12	9	90%
34	B.M. DEGREE COLLEGE	12	7	90%
35	GRK DEGREE COLLEGE	12	1	90%
36	D.V.R. DEGREE COLLEGE	12	1	90%
37	GAYATRI DEGREE COLLEGE	12	9	90%

38	PALIVELA PG COLLEGE	12	1	90%
39	NARAYANA MEMORIAL DEGREE & PG COLLEGE	12	5	90%
40	GEETHANJALI DEGREE & P.G. COLLEGE	12	18	90%
41	VIDYARDHI DEGREE COLLEGE	12	1	90%
42	DEEPTHI DEGREE COLLEGE	12	7	90%
43	VVS DEGREE COLLEGE	12	10	90%
44	ANOOP DEGREE COLLEGE	12	5	90%
45	M L R NAIDU COLLEGE	12	4	90%
46	SRI VIDYA DEGREE COLLEGE	12	1	90%
47	SIDDHARTHA GOWTHAMI DEGREE COLLEGE	12	1	90%
48	PRANAVI COLLEGE OF ARTS & SCIENCE	12	35	90%
49	SRI KOTI SAI LIPI DEGREE COLLEGE	12	13	90%
50	SRI VIDYA VIKAS DEGREE COLLEGE	12	9	90%
51	SRI SIDDARTHA DEGREE COLLEGE	12	3	90%
52	 SARADA DEGREE & PG COLLEGE	12	1	90%

53	VISHISTA DEGREE COLLEGE	12	23	90%
54	SWARNA BHARATHI DEGREE COLLEGE	12	13	90%
55	S D V R R DEGREE COLLEGE	12	1	90%
56	AKSHRA TECHNO DEGREE COLLEGE	12	22	90%
57	DR C L NAIDU DEGREE COLLEGE	12	5	90%
58	SRI VENKATESWARA DEGREE COLLEGE	12	2	90%
59	SRI SIVA SAI DEGREE COLLEGE	12	6	90%
60	SANTHINIKETAN DEGREE COLLEGE	12	4	90%
61	BVR DEGREE COLLEGE	12	4	90%
62	SRI LAKSHMI VIGNESWARA DEGREE COLLEGE	12	6	90%
63	JCNRM DEGREE COLLEGE	12	10	90%
64	GEETANJALI DEGREE COLLEGE	12	3	90%
65	SRI VENKATESWARA DEGREE COLLEGE	12	11	90%
66	SREENIVASA DEGREE COLLEGE	12	25	90%
67	DR. CHENNUR RADHA KRISHNA REDDY DEGREE COLLEGE	12	9	90%

68	SAI RAM DEGREE COLLEGE	12	4	90%
69	S.R. DEGREE COLLEGE	12	6	90%
70	SRI SHANKARAS DEGREE COLLEGE	12	21	90%
71	SRI VIJAYANANDA DEGREE COLLEGE	12	1	90%
72	SRI KUMAR DEGREE COLLEGE	12	12	90%
73	SRI VIJAYADURGA DEGREE COLLEGE	12	2	90%
74	Sri Vyshnavi Degree College	12	4	90%
75	Alluri Seetha Ramaraju Degree College	12	17	90%
76	Smskra Bharathi Degree College	12	1	90%
77	Sri Chaitanya Degree College	12	4	90%
78	Bogavarapu Guraviah Degree College	12	4	90%
79	S V COLLEGE OF HIGHER EDUCATION	12	23	90%
80	SRI SAI KRISHNA DEGREE COLLEGE	12	1	90%
81	Divya Degree College	12	1	90%
82	SRI VIGNAN DEGREE COLLEGE	12	9	90%
83	SR Degree College	12	14	90%
84	SVJ Degree College	12	2	90%

	1	1	1	1			
	85		NARAYANA DEGREE COLLEGE		12	5	90%
	86		Sanjeev Degree College		12	19	90%
	87		Sree Kolla Veera Swamy Degree College		12	11	90%
	88		Sri Krishnaveni Degree Kalasala		12	1	90%
	89		Sahithya Degree College		12	1	90%
	90		G.R.R. T.P.R.Degree College		12	10	90%
	91		Siddartha Degree College		12	2	90%
	92		CSSR and SRRM Degree and PG College		12	1	90%
	93		Sri Rachapudy Nagabhushanam Degree and PG College		12	4	90%
	94		TSR Degree and PG College		12	8	90%
	95		Padmavathi Degree College		12	2	90%
	96		Sri Potti Sriramulu Degree College		12	7	90%
	97		PNCA Degree College		12	1	90%
	98		Sri Venkateswara College of Arts and Computer Science		12	3	90%
	99		BRUNDAVAN DEGREE COLLEGE		12	2	90%
	100		VIVEKANANDA DEGREE COLLEGE		12	7	90%
-			•				•

90%

90%

90%

90%

90%

90%

90%

90%

90%

90%

90%

90%

90%

90%

90%

90%

90%

			I		I
	101	SRI RAVI TEJA DEGREE COLLEGE		12	1
	102	PAVITRA DEGREE COLLEGE		12	3
	103	SRI VYSHNAVI DEGREE COLLEGE		12	6
	104	Dr.HJB DEGREE COLLEGE		12	6
	105	PRASANTHI DEGREE COLLEGE		12	1
	106	VJP AND DLB DEGREE COLLEGE		12	8
	107	SRI VENKATA SAI DEGREE COLLEGE		12	2
	108	VAMSADHARA DEGREE COLLEGE		12	2
	109	SIMS COLLEGE OF LIFE SCIENCES		12	1
	110	GRACE DEGREE COLLEGE		12	2
	111	SRI VENKATESWARA DEGREE COLLEGE		12	2
	112	HPN DEGREE COLLEGE		12	11
-	113	VSR AND NVR College		12	3
	114	Sri Sai Degree College		12	3
	115	MRR College of Science and Arts		12	7
	116	VIGNAN DEGREE COLLEGE		12	3
	117	Sri Hari Degree and PG College		12	1

118	Badagala Seshamma and JagannadhaRao Degree College	12	2	90%
119	Mother Degree and PG College	12	4	90%
120	Sri Venkata Srinivasa Degree College	12	2	90%
121	Gitam Degree College	12	2	90%
122	GITAMS DEGREE COLLEGE	12	7	90%
123	SREE VEERA BRAHMENDRA SWAMY DEGREE COLLEGE	12	1	90%
124	VIKAS DEGREE COLLEGE	12	1	90%
125	CHALLA SATYANARAYANA SARMA DEGREE COLLEGE	12	2	90%
126	Sri Sai Siddartha Degree College	12	2	90%
127	Shri Gnanambica Degree College	12	7	90%
128	Sri Srinivasa Degree College	12	1	90%
129	VISWA BHARATI DEGREE COLLEGE	12	1	90%
130	BUGGARAMESWARA DEGREE COLLEGE	12	1	90%
131	Suryaraya Degree College	12	3	90%

	132		Siddhardha College of Science and Arts		12	1	90%
	133		SRI VENKATESWARA DEGREE COLLEGE		12	1	90%
	1		M.S.R.S. SIDDARTHA DEGREE COLLEGE		12	3	90%
	2		MAHATMA GANDHI DEGREE COLLEGE	-	12	6	90%
	3	-	PRABHAS DEGREE COLLEGE	45	12	3	90%
	4	-	ADITYA DEGREE COLLEGE (KKD)		12	2	90%
	5		SRI VASAVI SARADA JUNIOR COLLEGE		12	2	90%
	6	- - M.A. (Hindi)	GEETHAM DEGREE COLLEGE		12	4	90%
	7		SRI CHALAPATI DEGREE COLLEGE		12	1	90%
19	8		CHAKRADHAR DEGREE COLLEGE		12	6	90%
	9	-	SIDDHARTH DEGREE COLLEGE		12	2	90%
	10	-	ABHYUDAYA DEGREE COLLEGE		12	1	90%
	11		B.M. DEGREE COLLEGE		12	1	90%
	12	-	GAYATRI DEGREE COLLEGE		12	5	90%
	13		GEETHANJALI DEGREE & P.G. COLLEGE		12	2	90%
	14		DEEPTHI DEGREE COLLEGE		12	2	90%

15	VVS DEGREE COLLEGE	1	2	2	90%
16	ANOOP DEGREE COLLEGE	1:	2	1	90%
17	SIDDHARTHA GOWTHAMI DEGREE COLLEGE	1:	2	1	90%
18	PRANAVI COLLEGE OF ARTS & SCIENCE	1	2	4	90%
19	SRI KOTI SAI LIPI DEGREE COLLEGE	1:	2	2	90%
20	VISHISTA DEGREE COLLEGE	1:	2	6	90%
21	SWARNA BHARATHI DEGREE COLLEGE	1:	2	3	90%
22	DR C L NAIDU DEGREE COLLEGE	1:	2	5	90%
23	SRI VENKATESWARA DEGREE COLLEGE	1:	2	1	90%
24	SANTHINIKETAN DEGREE COLLEGE	1:	2	2	90%
25	BVR DEGREE COLLEGE	1:	2	1	90%
26	SRI LAKSHMI VIGNESWARA DEGREE COLLEGE	1:	2	1	90%
27	GEETANJALI DEGREE COLLEGE	1:	2	4	90%
28	S.R. DEGREE COLLEGE	1:	2	1	90%
29	SRI VIJAYANANDA DEGREE COLLEGE	1:	2	1	90%

30	SRI VIJAYADURGA DEGREE COLLEGE		12	2	90%
31	Sri Vyshnavi Degree College		12	3	90%
32	Smskra Bharathi Degree College		12	2	90%
33	Bogavarapu Guraviah Degree College		12	1	90%
34	S V COLLEGE OF HIGHER EDUCATION		12	1	90%
35	SR Degree College		12	1	90%
36	AL-HABEEBA DEGREE COLLEGE FOR WOMEN		12	1	90%
37	BRUNDAVAN DEGREE COLLEGE		12	1	90%
38	VIVEKANANDA DEGREE COLLEGE		12	1	90%
39	PAVITRA DEGREE COLLEGE		12	1	90%
40	PRASANTHI DEGREE COLLEGE		12	1	90%
41	SRI VENKATA SAI DEGREE COLLEGE		12	2	90%
42	VSR AND NVR College	-	12	1	90%
43	VIGNAN DEGREE COLLEGE		12	1	90%
44	Sri Venkata Srinivasa Degree College		12	5	90%
45	Sri Sai Dwaraka Degree College		12	1	90%

	1		S.V.R.K. DI COLLEGE	EGREE		12	4	90%
	2		M.S.R.S. SIDD DEGREE COLL			12	1	90%
	3		MAHATMA G	GANDHI EGE		12	6	90%
	4		COLLEGE	EGREE		12	6	90%
	5		COLLEGE	EGREE		12	3	90%
	6		COLLEGE (KKE			12	7	90%
	7			OENKA EGREE		12	2	90%
20	8	M.A. (History)	RADHA D COLLEGE (NR1	EGREE ſK)	71	12	1	90%
	9		SRI VASAVI S JUNIOR COLLE			12	1	90%
	10		COLLEGE	EGREE		12	4	90%
	11		B.G.B.S. WC COLLEGE	DMEN'S		12	5	90%
	12		HINDU COLLEC	GE		12	4	90%
	13		SRI CHA DEGREE COLL	LAPATI EGE		12	6	90%
	14		CHAKRADHAR DEGREE COLL			12	2	90%
	15		B.M. D COLLEGE	EGREE		12	2	90%
	16		GOWTHAM D	EGREE		12	2	90%

	17	GAYATRI DEGREE COLLEGE	12	3	90%
	18	PALIVELA PG COLLEGE	12	1	90%
	19	GEETHANJALI DEGREE & P.G. COLLEGE	12	1	90%
	20	DEEPTHI DEGREE COLLEGE	12	1	90%
	21	VVS DEGREE COLLEGE	12	1	90%
	22	GVR & S INSTITUTE FOR PROFESSIONAL STUDIES	12	1	90%
	23	ANOOP DEGREE COLLEGE	12	2	90%
	24	M L R NAIDU COLLEGE	12	3	90%
	25	SRI VIDYA DEGREE COLLEGE	12	2	90%
	26	SIDDHARTHA GOWTHAMI DEGREE COLLEGE	12	1	90%
	27	PRANAVI COLLEGE OF ARTS & SCIENCE	12	5	90%
	28	SRI KOTI SAI LIPI DEGREE COLLEGE	12	2	90%
	29	VISHISTA DEGREE COLLEGE	12	3	90%
	30	SWARNA BHARATHI DEGREE COLLEGE	12	5	90%
	31	AKSHRA TECHNO DEGREE COLLEGE	12	7	90%
_					

		DR C L NAIDU				
32		DEGREE COLLEGE		12	2	90%
33		SRI SIVA SAI DEGREE COLLEGE		12	1	90%
		SRI LAKSHMI	ĺ			
34		VIGNESWARA DEGREE COLLEGE		12	1	90%
35		JCNRM DEGREE COLLEGE	Î	12	3	90%
36		SRI VENKATESWARA DEGREE COLLEGE		12	1	90%
	-	SREENIVASA				
37		DEGREE COLLEGE		12	3	90%
		DR. CHENNUR RADHA KRISHNA REDDY DEGREE				
38		COLLEGE		12	2	90%
39		S.R. DEGREE COLLEGE		12	1	90%
40		SRI SHANKARAS DEGREE COLLEGE		12	1	90%
41		SRI VIJAYANANDA DEGREE COLLEGE		12	2	90%
42		SRI KUMAR DEGREE COLLEGE	Ĩ	12	1	90%
43		SRI VIJAYADURGA DEGREE COLLEGE	Ĩ	12	1	90%
44		S V COLLEGE OF HIGHER EDUCATION		12	2	90%
45		SR Degree College	İ	12	1	90%
46		AKSHARA DEGREE COLLEGE		12	1	90%

47	Sanjeev Degree College		12	1	90%
48	Sree Kolla Veera Swamy Degree College		12	1	90%
49	G.R.R. T.P.R.Degree College		12	4	90%
50	Siddartha Degree College		12	1	90%
51	Sri Rachapudy Nagabhushanam Degree and PG College		12	2	90%
52	TSR Degree and PG College		12	1	90%
53	PNCA Degree College		12	1	90%
54	VIVEKANANDA DEGREE COLLEGE		12	5	90%
55	PAVITRA DEGREE COLLEGE		12	1	90%
56	SRI VYSHNAVI DEGREE COLLEGE	-	12	1	90%
57	Dr.HJB DEGREE COLLEGE		12	1	90%
58	MOTHER THERESA DEGREE COLLEGE		12	2	90%
59	ADITYA DEGREE COLLEGE		12	2	90%
60	HPN DEGREE COLLEGE		12	1	90%
61	VSR AND NVR College		12	3	90%
62	MRR College of Science and Arts		12	1	90%

	63		VIGNAN DEGREE COLLEGE		12	1	90%
	64		Sri Hari Degree and PG College		12	1	90%
	65		Sri Rohini Degree College		12	1	90%
	66		Badagala Seshamma and JagannadhaRao Degree College		12	1	90%
	67		Sri Venkata Srinivasa Degree College		12	1	90%
	68		VIKAS DEGREE COLLEGE		12	2	90%
	69		Shri Gnanambica Degree College		12	1	90%
	70		Sri Srinivasa Degree College		12	2	90%
	71		BUGGARAMESWARA DEGREE COLLEGE		12	1	90%
	1		S.V.R.K. DEGREE COLLEGE		12	2	90%
	2		M.S.R.S. SIDDARTHA DEGREE COLLEGE		12	4	90%
	3	M.A. (Journalisam	MAHATMA GANDHI DEGREE COLLEGE		12	17	90%
21	4	and Mass Communication)	PRABHAS DEGREE COLLEGE	46	12	17	90%
	5		GATE DEGREE COLLEGE		12	4	90%
	6		ADITYA DEGREE COLLEGE (KKD)		12	6	90%
	7		SRI VASAVI SARADA JUNIOR COLLEGE		12	2	90%

8	GEETHAM DEGREE COLLEGE	12	1	90%
9	HINDU COLLEGE	12	1	90%
10	SRI CHALAPATI DEGREE COLLEGE	12	3	90%
11	CHAKRADHAR DEGREE COLLEGE	12	3	90%
12	B.M. DEGREE COLLEGE	12	3	90%
13	GAYATRI DEGREE COLLEGE	12	9	90%
14	PALIVELA PG COLLEGE	12	1	90%
15	SREE VEDAVYASA DEGREE COLLEGE	12	2	90%
16	GEETHANJALI DEGREE & P.G. COLLEGE	12	4	90%
17	DEEPTHI DEGREE COLLEGE	12	2	90%
18	VVS DEGREE COLLEGE	12	1	90%
19	PRANAVI COLLEGE OF ARTS & SCIENCE	12	1	90%
20	VISHISTA DEGREE COLLEGE	12	3	90%
21	SREENIVASA DEGREE COLLEGE	12	7	90%
22	SAI RAM DEGREE COLLEGE	12	1	90%
23	S.R. DEGREE COLLEGE	12	3	90%

24	SRI SHANKARAS DEGREE COLLEGE	12	5	90%
25	SRI VIJAYANANDA DEGREE COLLEGE	12	2	90%
26	SRI KUMAR DEGREE COLLEGE	12	3	90%
27	SRI VIJAYADURGA DEGREE COLLEGE	12	2	90%
28	Alluri Seetha Ramaraju Degree College	12	2	90%
29	SRI RAVI DEGREE COLLEGE	12	1	90%
30	Sree Kolla Veera Swamy Degree College	12	1	90%
31	Sri Krishnaveni Degree Kalasala	12	1	90%
32	Sri Rachapudy Nagabhushanam Degree and PG College	12	1	90%
33	TSR Degree and PG College	12	1	90%
34	PNCA Degree College	12	1	90%
35	PAVITRA DEGREE COLLEGE	12	4	90%
36	Dr.HJB DEGREE COLLEGE	12	1	90%
37	VJP AND DLB DEGREE COLLEGE	12	1	90%
38	ADITYA DEGREE COLLEGE	12	1	90%
39	VSR AND NVR College	12	1	90%

	40		MRR College of Science and Arts		12	3	90%
	41		VIGNAN DEGREE COLLEGE		12	3	90%
	42		Sri Hari Degree and PG College		12	3	90%
	43		Mother Degree and PG College		12	1	90%
	44		Gitam Degree College		12	1	90%
	45		P M N Degree College		12	1	90%
	46		Annapurna Degree College		12	1	90%
	1		S.V.R.K. DEGREE COLLEGE		12	6	90%
	2		M.S.R.S. SIDDARTHA DEGREE COLLEGE		12	5	90%
	3		D.A.R. COLLEGE		12	1	90%
	4		IDEAL & S.K. CH. MEMORIAL COLLEGE		12	1	90%
	5		MAHATMA GANDHI DEGREE COLLEGE		12	8	90%
22	6	M.A. (Political Science)	ANDHRA JATEEYA KALASALA	105	12	6	90%
	7		PRABHAS DEGREE COLLEGE		12	11	90%
	8		GATE DEGREE COLLEGE		12	1	90%
	9		ADITYA DEGREE COLLEGE (KKD)		12	9	90%
	10		D R GOENKA WOMEN'S DEGREE COLLEGE		12	2	90%

11	LN.G.V.RAO MODER DEGREE COLLEGE	N	12	5	90%
12	SRI VASAVI SARAD JUNIOR COLLEGE	A	12	2	90%
13	GEETHAM DEGRE COLLEGE	E	12	9	90%
14	A.S.N. DEGRE COLLEGE FO WOMEN		12	2	90%
15	B.G.B.S. WOMEN COLLEGE	S	12	5	90%
16	HINDU COLLEGE		12	10	90%
17	SRI CHALAPA DEGREE COLLEGE	ri -	12	11	90%
18	CHAKRADHAR DEGREE COLLEGE		12	8	90%
19	SRI GOWTHAN DEGREE COLLEGE	11	12	2	90%
20	SIDDHARTH DEGRE COLLEGE	E	12	2	90%
21	ABHYUDAYA DEGREE COLLEGE		12	11	90%
22	B.M. DEGRE COLLEGE	E	12	4	90%
23	GOWTHAM DEGRE COLLEGE	E	12	4	90%
24	GAYATRI DEGRE COLLEGE	E	12	7	90%
25	PALIVELA P COLLEGE	3	12	2	90%
26	SREE VEDAVYAS DEGREE COLLEGE	A	12	1	90%

27	GEETHANJALI DEGREE & P.G. COLLEGE	1	12	6	90%
28	DEEPTHI DEGREE COLLEGE	1	12	10	90%
29	VVS DEGREE COLLEGE		12	10	90%
30	GVR & S INSTITUTE FOR PROFESSIONAL STUDIES		12	1	90%
31	M L R NAIDU COLLEGE	1	12	7	90%
32	PRANAVI COLLEGE OF ARTS & SCIENCE		12	11	90%
33	SRI KOTI SAI LIPI DEGREE COLLEGE		12	3	90%
34	SRI VIDYA VIKAS DEGREE COLLEGE		12	3	90%
35	SRI SIDDARTHA DEGREE COLLEGE		12	1	90%
36	SARADA DEGREE & PG COLLEGE		12	1	90%
37	VISHISTA DEGREE COLLEGE		12	8	90%
38	SWARNA BHARATHI DEGREE COLLEGE		12	7	90%
39	S D V R R DEGREE COLLEGE		12	3	90%
40	AKSHRA TECHNO DEGREE COLLEGE		12	6	90%
41	DR C L NAIDU DEGREE COLLEGE		12	2	90%

42	SRI VENKATESWAR DEGREE COLLEGE	A	12	2	90%
43	SRI SIVA SAI DEGRE COLLEGE	E	12	3	90%
44	SANTHINIKETAN DEGREE COLLEGE		12	5	90%
45	BVR DEGRE COLLEGE	E	12	3	90%
46	SRI LAKSHN VIGNESWARA DEGREE COLLEGE	11	12	3	90%
47	JCNRM DEGRE COLLEGE	E	12	2	90%
48	SRI VENKATESWAR DEGREE COLLEGE	A	12	3	90%
49	SREENIVASA DEGREE COLLEGE		12	11	90%
50	DR. CHENNU RADHA KRISHN REDDY DEGRE COLLEGE	A	12	4	90%
51	SAI RAM DEGRE COLLEGE	E	12	1	90%
52	S.R. DEGRE COLLEGE	E	12	2	90%
53	SRI SHANKARA DEGREE COLLEGE	S	12	5	90%
54	SRI VIJAYANAND DEGREE COLLEGE		12	4	90%
55	SRI KUMAR DEGRE COLLEGE	E	12	6	90%
56	Sri Vyshnavi Degre College	e	12	5	90%

57	Alluri Seetha Ramaraju Degree College	12	4	90%
58	Smskra Bharathi Degree College	12	1	90%
59	Sree Jeevana Jyothi Degree College	12	2	90%
60	Sri Chaitanya Degree College	12	2	90%
61	Bogavarapu Guraviah Degree College	12	3	90%
62	S V COLLEGE OF HIGHER EDUCATION	12	7	90%
63	Divya Degree College	12	3	90%
64	ANK DEGREE COLLEGE	12	1	90%
65	SR Degree College	12	3	90%
66	NARAYANA DEGREE COLLEGE	12	5	90%
67	Sanjeev Degree College	12	7	90%
68	VAMSADHARA DEGREE COLLEGE	12	2	90%
69	Sree Kolla Veera Swamy Degree College	12	5	90%
70	Sri Krishnaveni Degree Kalasala	12	4	90%
71	G.R.R. T.P.R.Degree College	12	7	90%
72	TSR Degree and PG College	12	2	90%
73	Sri Potti Sriramulu Degree College	12	5	90%

74	BRUNDAVAN DEGREE COLLEGE	12	2	1	90%
75	VIVEKANANDA DEGREE COLLEGE	12	2	10	90%
76	SRI PRASANNANJANEYA DEGREE COLLEGE	12	2	2	90%
77	SRI RAVI TEJA DEGREE COLLEGE	12	2	5	90%
78	PAVITRA DEGREE COLLEGE	12	2	1	90%
79	SRI VYSHNAVI DEGREE COLLEGE	12	2	1	90%
80	Dr.HJB DEGREE COLLEGE	12	2	2	90%
81	PRASANTHI DEGREE COLLEGE	12	2	1	90%
82	VJP AND DLB DEGREE COLLEGE	12	2	5	90%
83	SRI VENKATA SAI DEGREE COLLEGE	12	2	1	90%
84	VAMSADHARA DEGREE COLLEGE	12	2	3	90%
85	MOTHER THERESA DEGREE COLLEGE	12	2	5	90%
86	ADITYA DEGREE COLLEGE	12	2	2	90%
87	HPN DEGREE COLLEGE	12	2	2	90%
88	PMR DEGREE COLLEGE	12	2	1	90%
89	VSR AND NVR College	12	2	3	90%

90	Sri Sai Degree College	12	3	90%
91	VIGNAN DEGREE COLLEGE	12	7	90%
92	Sri Hari Degree and PG College	12	1	90%
93	Sri SSN Degree College	12	1	90%
94	Sarswathi College of Arts and Sciences	12	1	90%
95	Badagala Seshamma and JagannadhaRao Degree College	12	4	90%
96	Mother Degree and PG College	12	3	90%
97	Gitam Degree College	12	2	90%
98	GITAMS DEGREE COLLEGE	12	3	90%
99	Anantha Degree College	12	1	90%
100	CHALLA SATYANARAYANA SARMA DEGREE COLLEGE	12	4	90%
101	ADITYA DEGREE COLLEGE	12	1	90%
102	VISWA BHARATI DEGREE COLLEGE	12	1	90%
103	SRI VIJAYANANDA DEGREE COLLEGE	12	1	90%
104	Suryaraya Degree College	12	1	90%
105	Siddhardha College of Science and Arts	12	1	90%

	1		RUTHVIKS DEGREE COLLEGE		12	1	90%
	2		S.V.R.K. DEGREE COLLEGE		12	2	90%
	3		NALANDA DEGREE COLLEGE	12	4	90%	
	4		M.S.R.S. SIDDARTHA DEGREE COLLEGE		12	1	90%
	5		MAHATMA GANDHI DEGREE COLLEGE		12	7	90%
	6		ANDHRA JATEEYA KALASALA		12	5	90%
	7		PRABHAS DEGREE COLLEGE	80	12	12	90%
23	8	M.A. (Sociology)	GATE DEGREE COLLEGE		12	3	90%
	9		ADITYA DEGREE COLLEGE (KKD)		12	11	90%
	10		LN.G.V.RAO MODERN DEGREE COLLEGE		12	1	90%
	11		SRI VASAVI SARADA JUNIOR COLLEGE		12	1	90%
	12		GEETHAM DEGREE COLLEGE		12	7	90%
	13		B.G.B.S. WOMEN'S COLLEGE		12	3	90%
	14		HINDU COLLEGE		12	8	90%
	15		SRI CHALAPATI DEGREE COLLEGE		12	2	90%
	16		CHAKRADHAR DEGREE COLLEGE		12	11	90%

	17	SRI GOWTHAMI DEGREE COLLEGE		12	1	90%
	18	TRIVENI MAHILA DEGREE COLLEGE		12	1	90%
	19	B.M. DEGREE COLLEGE		12	2	90%
	20	D.V.R. DEGREE COLLEGE		12	1	90%
	21	GAYATRI DEGREE COLLEGE		12	6	90%
	22	PALIVELA PG COLLEGE		12	1	90%
	23	SREE VEDAVYASA DEGREE COLLEGE		12	1	90%
	24	GEETHANJALI DEGREE & P.G. COLLEGE		12	7	90%
	25	VIDYARDHI DEGREE COLLEGE		12	1	90%
	26	DEEPTHI DEGREE COLLEGE		12	3	90%
	27	VVS DEGREE COLLEGE		12	7	90%
	28	PRANAVI COLLEGE OF ARTS & SCIENCE		12	2	90%
	29	SRI KOTI SAI LIPI DEGREE COLLEGE		12	5	90%
	30	VISHISTA DEGREE COLLEGE		12	16	90%
	31	SWARNA BHARATHI DEGREE COLLEGE]	12	2	90%
	32	AKSHRA TECHNO DEGREE COLLEGE		12	1	90%
L						

90%

1

33	SRI VENKATESWARA DEGREE COLLEGE	12
34	SRI SIVA SAI DEGREE COLLEGE	12
35	SANTHINIKETAN DEGREE COLLEGE	12
36	BVR DEGREE COLLEGE	12
37	SRI LAKSHMI VIGNESWARA DEGREE COLLEGE	12
38	GEETANJALI DEGREE COLLEGE	12
39	SRI VENKATESWARA DEGREE COLLEGE	12
40	SREENIVASA DEGREE COLLEGE	12
41	DR. CHENNUR RADHA KRISHNA REDDY DEGREE COLLEGE -	12
42	S.R. DEGREE COLLEGE	12
43	SRI SHANKARAS DEGREE COLLEGE	12
44	SRI KUMAR DEGREE COLLEGE	12
45	Sri Vyshnavi Degree College	12
46	Alluri Seetha Ramaraju Degree College	12
47	 Smskra Bharathi Degree College	12

12	3	90%
12	2	90%
12	3	90%
12	4	90%
12	3	90%
12	5	90%
12	11	90%
12	1	90%
12	5	90%
12	11	90%
12	2	90%
12	3	90%
12	2	90%
12	2	90%

48	
49	
50	
51	
52	
53	
54	
55	
56	
57	
58	
59	
60	
61	
62	
63	
64	

Sree Jeevana Jyothi Degree College
Sri Chaitanya Degree College
Bogavarapu Guraviah Degree College
S V COLLEGE OF HIGHER EDUCATION
SRI SAI KRISHNA DEGREE COLLEGE
Divya Degree College
SRI VIGNAN DEGREE COLLEGE
SR Degree College
Sree Kolla Veera Swamy Degree College
TSR Degree and PG College
Sri Potti Sriramulu Degree College
VIVEKANANDA DEGREE COLLEGE
SRI RAVI TEJA DEGREE COLLEGE
SRI VYSHNAVI DEGREE COLLEGE
Dr.HJB DEGREE COLLEGE
PRASANTHI DEGREE COLLEGE
VJP AND DLB DEGREE COLLEGE

12	1	90%
12	2	90%
12	2	90%
12	2	90%
12	1	90%
12	1	90%
12	4	90%
12	5	90%
12	2	90%
12	2	90%
12	6	90%
12	1	90%
12	4	90%
12	3	90%
12	2	90%
12	1	90%
12	3	90%

65	SIMS COLLEGE OF LIFE SCIENCES	12	1	90%
66	MOTHER THERESA DEGREE COLLEGE	12	1	90%
67	GRACE DEGREE COLLEGE	12	2	90%
68	SRI VENKATESWARA DEGREE COLLEGE	12	1	90%
69	MAHARSHI DEGREE AND P.G.COLLEGE	12	1	90%
70	ADITYA DEGREE COLLEGE	12	1	90%
71	HPN DEGREE COLLEGE	12	4	90%
72	VSR AND NVR College	12	6	90%
73	MRR College of Science and Arts	12	2	90%
74	VIGNAN DEGREE COLLEGE	12	1	90%
75	Badagala Seshamma and JagannadhaRao Degree College	12	3	90%
76	Mother Degree and PG College	12	2	90%
77	GITAMS DEGREE COLLEGE	12	1	90%
78	CHALLA SATYANARAYANA SARMA DEGREE COLLEGE	12	1	90%
79	Goutham Degree College	12	4	90%

	80		A.B.M.DEGREE COLLEGE		12	1	90%	
	1	_		S.V.R.K. DEGREE COLLEGE		12	2	90%
	2		SAMYUKTA DEGREE COLLEGE		12	2	90%	
	3		NALANDA DEGREE COLLEGE	12 3	3	90%		
	4		M.S.R.S. SIDDARTHA DEGREE COLLEGE		12	5	90%	
	5		K.T.R. WOMEN'S COLLEGE		12	5	90%	
	6		D.A.R. COLLEGE		12	1	90%	
	7		IDEAL & S.K. CH. MEMORIAL COLLEGE		12	7	90%	
24	8	M.A. (Telugu)	MAHATMA GANDHI DEGREE COLLEGE	110	12	10	90%	
	9		ANDHRA JATEEYA KALASALA		12	8	90%	
	10		PRABHAS DEGREE COLLEGE		12	18	90%	
	11		GATE DEGREE COLLEGE		12	2	90%	
	12		ADITYA DEGREE COLLEGE (KKD)		12	16	90%	
	13		D R GOENKA WOMEN'S DEGREE COLLEGE		12	3	90%	
	14			RADHA DEGREE COLLEGE (NRTK)		12	1	90%
	15		SRI CHAITANYA DEGREE COLLEGE		12	1	90%	

90%

90%

90%

90%

90%

90%

90%

90%

90%

90%

90%

90%

90%

90%

90%

90%

16	LN.G.V.RAO MODERN DEGREE COLLEGE 12	5
17	SRI VASAVI SARADA JUNIOR COLLEGE 12	3
18	V. S. K. DEGREE COLLEGE 12	3
19	GEETHAM DEGREE COLLEGE 12	2
20	N.N.S. VIDYA DEGREE COLLEGE 12	4
21	A.S.N. DEGREE COLLEGE FOR WOMEN 12	2
22	HINDU COLLEGE 12	7
23	SRISUBBARAYA&NARAYANA COLLEGE12	4
24	SRI CHALAPATI DEGREE COLLEGE 12	5
25	CHAKRADHAR DEGREE COLLEGE 12	6
26	SRI GOWTHAMI DEGREE COLLEGE 12	3
27	SIDDHARTH DEGREE 12	4
28	ABHYUDAYA DEGREE COLLEGE 12	3
29	B.M. DEGREE COLLEGE 12	6
30	D.V.R. DEGREE COLLEGE 12	1
31	GAYATRI DEGREE COLLEGE 12	4

148

32	PALIVELA PG COLLEGE		12	1	90%
52		_			3070
33	SREE VEDAVYASA DEGREE COLLEGE		12	1	90%
34	NARAYANA MEMORIAL DEGREE & PG COLLEGE		12	1	90%
35	GEETHANJALI DEGREE & P.G. COLLEGE		12	14	90%
36	VAGDEVI DEGREE COLLEGE FOR WOMEN		12	10	90%
37	VIDYARDHI DEGREE COLLEGE	-	12	2	90%
38	DEEPTHI DEGREE COLLEGE		12	5	90%
39	VVS DEGREE COLLEGE	-	12	5	90%
40	ANOOP DEGREE COLLEGE		12	8	90%
41	M L R NAIDU COLLEGE		12	5	90%
42	SRI VIDYA DEGREE COLLEGE		12	1	90%
43	PRANAVI COLLEGE OF ARTS & SCIENCE		12	10	90%
44	SRI KOTI SAI LIPI DEGREE COLLEGE		12	2	90%
45	SRI VIDYA VIKAS DEGREE COLLEGE		12	5	90%
46	SRI SIDDARTHA DEGREE COLLEGE		12	3	90%

47	SARADA DEGREE & PG COLLEGE	12	1	90%
48	VISHISTA DEGREE COLLEGE	12	12	90%
49	AKSHRA TECHNO DEGREE COLLEGE	12	10	90%
50	DR C L NAIDU DEGREE COLLEGE	12	5	90%
51	SRI SIVA SAI DEGREE COLLEGE	12	1	90%
52	SANTHINIKETAN DEGREE COLLEGE	12	3	90%
53	BVR DEGREE COLLEGE	12	4	90%
54	SRI LAKSHMI VIGNESWARA DEGREE COLLEGE	12	2	90%
55	JCNRM DEGREE COLLEGE	12	6	90%
56	GEETANJALI DEGREE COLLEGE	12	1	90%
57	SRI VENKATESWARA DEGREE COLLEGE	12	5	90%
58	SREENIVASA DEGREE COLLEGE	12	8	90%
59	SRI RAGHAVENDRA DEGREE COLLEGE	12	3	90%
60	SAI RAM DEGREE COLLEGE	12	1	90%
61	S.R. DEGREE COLLEGE	12	6	90%
62	SRI SHANKARAS DEGREE COLLEGE	12	4	90%

63	SRI VIJAYANANDA DEGREE COLLEGE	12	1	90%
64	SRI KUMAR DEGREE COLLEGE	12	3	90%
65	Sri Sai Srinivasa Degree & PG College	12	2	90%
66	Sri Vyshnavi Degree College	12	6	90%
67	Alluri Seetha Ramaraju Degree College	12	6	90%
68	Smskra Bharathi Degree College	12	2	90%
69	Sri Chaitanya Degree College	12	2	90%
70	Bogavarapu Guraviah Degree College	12	1	90%
71	S V COLLEGE OF HIGHER EDUCATION	12	7	90%
72	SRI SAI KRISHNA DEGREE COLLEGE	12	3	90%
73	SRI VIGNAN DEGREE COLLEGE	12	3	90%
74	SR Degree College	12	7	90%
75	NARAYANA DEGREE COLLEGE	12	1	90%
76	Sanjeev Degree College	12	13	90%
77	VAMSADHARA DEGREE COLLEGE	12	2	90%
78	Sree Kolla Veera Swamy Degree College	12	8	90%

79	G.R.R. T.P.R.Degree College	12	8	90%
80	TSR Degree and PG College	12	2	90%
81	Padmavathi Degree College	12	2	90%
82	Sri Potti Sriramulu Degree College	12	3	90%
83	PNCA Degree College	12	2	90%
84	Sri Venkateswara College of Arts and Computer Science	12	2	90%
85	BRUNDAVAN DEGREE COLLEGE	12	1	90%
86	VIVEKANANDA DEGREE COLLEGE	12	2	90%
87	SRI PRASANNANJANEYA DEGREE COLLEGE	12	1	90%
88	PAVITRA DEGREE COLLEGE	12	4	90%
89	S.L.N. DEGREE COLLEGE	12	1	90%
90	SRI VYSHNAVI DEGREE COLLEGE	12	1	90%
91	Dr.HJB DEGREE COLLEGE	12	8	90%
92	PRASANTHI DEGREE COLLEGE	12	9	90%
93	VJP AND DLB DEGREE COLLEGE	12	3	90%
94	SRI VENKATA SAI DEGREE COLLEGE	12	5	90%

90%

90%

90%

90%

90%

90%

90%

90%

90%

90%

90%

90%

90%

90%

90%

90%

95		DHARA E COLLEGE	12	2
96	GRACE		12	5
97		NKATESWARA E COLLEGE	12	1
98		DEGREE GE	12	3
99	MRR Science	College of and Arts	12	1
100			12	3
101	and	la Seshamma lagannadhaRao College	12	2
102	Mother College	Degree and PG	12	3
103	Gitam D	egree College	12	1
104			12	6
105	CHALL/ SATYAI SARMA COLLE	NARAYANA DEGREE	12	2
106	PMNE	Degree College	12	1
107	Sri Sri College	nivasa Degree	12	4
108		JA RAJESWARI E COLLEGE	12	1
109	DEGRE	RAMESWARA E COLLEGE	12	5
110		dha College of and Arts	12	1

	1		S.V.R.K. DEGR COLLEGE	EE	12	2	90%
	2		NALANDA DEGREE COLLEGE 12	12	5	90%	
	3		M.S.R.S. SIDDART DEGREE COLLEGE		12	6	90%
	4		MAHATMA GANE DEGREE COLLEGE		12	7	90%
	5		PRABHAS DEGR COLLEGE	EE	12	10	90%
	6		ADITYA DEGR COLLEGE (KKD)	EE	12	7	90%
	7		GEETHAM DEGR COLLEGE	EE	12	5	90%
25	8	M.A. Human Resource	SRI CHALAP/ DEGREE COLLEGE		12	2	90%
	9	Management(HRM)	PRANAVI COLLE OF ARTS & SCIENC		12	1	90%
	10		SRI KOTI SAI L DEGREE COLLEGE		12	19	90%
	11		SREENIVASA DEGREE COLLEGE		12	7	90%
			DR. CHENN RADHA KRISH REDDY DEGR	NA			
	12		COLLEGE		12	1	90%
	13		SRI SHANKAR DEGREE COLLEGE		12	2	90%
	14		SRI VIJAYANAN DEGREE COLLEGE		12	1	90%
	15		SRI KUMAR DEGR COLLEGE	EE	12	1	90%

	16		S V COLLEGE OF HIGHER EDUCATION		12	5	90%
	17		Sri Krishnaveni Degree Kalasala		12	3	90%
	18		Sahithya Degree College		12	1	90%
	19		VJP AND DLB DEGREE COLLEGE		12	1	90%
	20		SIMS COLLEGE OF LIFE SCIENCES		12	2	90%
	21		HPN DEGREE COLLEGE		12	1	90%
	22		VSR AND NVR College		12	3	90%
	23		Sri Hari Degree and PG College		12	1	90%
	24		Badagala Seshamma and JagannadhaRao Degree College		12	1	90%
	25		Mother Degree and PG College		12	1	90%
	26		Sri Venkata Srinivasa Degree College		12	1	90%
	27		Gitam Degree College		12	2	90%
	28		VISWA BHARATI DEGREE COLLEGE		12	1	90%
	29		Career Degree College		12	1	90%
26	1	M.A.(Sanskrit)	MAHATMA GANDHI DEGREE COLLEGE	21	12	2	90%
	2		B.M. DEGREE COLLEGE		12	1	90%

3	GEETHANJALI DEGREE & P.G. COLLEGE		12	1	90%
4	SANTHINIKETAN DEGREE COLLEGE	Î	12	1	90%
5	SRI SHANKARAS DEGREE COLLEGE		12	1	90%
6	SRI VIJAYANANDA DEGREE COLLEGE		12	3	90%
7	SRI KUMAR DEGREE COLLEGE		12	1	90%
8	S V COLLEGE OF HIGHER EDUCATION		12	1	90%
9	SRI SAI KRISHNA DEGREE COLLEGE		12	1	90%
10	Error LSC	•	12	1	90%
11	AKSHARA DEGREE COLLEGE		12	2	90%
12	PAVITRA DEGREE COLLEGE		12	1	90%
13	SRI VENKATA SAI DEGREE COLLEGE		12	1	90%
14	VAMSADHARA DEGREE COLLEGE	Î	12	1	90%
15	Mother Degree and PG College		12	1	90%
16	Gitam Degree College		12	2	90%
17	CNR DEGREE COLLEGE		12	1	90%
18	Shri Gnanambica Degree College		12	1	90%

	19		A.B.M.DEGREE COLLEGE		12	1	90%
	20		Sri Venkateswara Degree College		12	2	90%
	21		Siddhardha College of Science and Arts		12	1	90%
	1		RUTHVIKS DEGREE COLLEGE		12	1	90%
	2		S.V.R.K. DEGREE COLLEGE		12	2	90%
	3		SAMYUKTA DEGREE COLLEGE	-	12	1	90%
	4	M.Com.	NALANDA DEGREE COLLEGE		12	5	90%
	5		M.S.R.S. SIDDARTHA DEGREE COLLEGE		12	2	90%
	6		A.S.N. DEGREE COLLEGE		12	2	90%
27	7	(Accountancy)	K.T.R. WOMEN'S COLLEGE	99	12	2	90%
	8		D.A.R. COLLEGE		12	1	90%
	9		MODERN DEGREE COLLEGE	-	12	3	90%
	10		MAHATMA GANDHI DEGREE COLLEGE		12	4	90%
	11		ANDHRA JATEEYA KALASALA	1	12	4	90%
	12	PRABHAS DEGREE COLLEGE	1	12	31	90%	
	13		GATE DEGREE COLLEGE		12	14	90%

	14	ADITYA DEGREE COLLEGE (KKD)	12	3	90%
	15	D R GOENKA WOMEN'S DEGREE COLLEGE	12	2	90%
	16	CHAITANYA E S DEGREE COLLEGE	12	1	90%
	17	J.C. DEGREE COLLEGE	12	1	90%
	18	A.V.R. DEGREE COLLEGE	12	1	90%
	19	LN.G.V.RAO MODERN DEGREE COLLEGE	12	5	90%
-	20	SRI VASAVI SARADA JUNIOR COLLEGE	12	1	90%
-	21	GEETHAM DEGREE COLLEGE	12	8	90%
	22	N.N.S. VIDYA DEGREE COLLEGE	12	1	90%
ł	23	HINDU COLLEGE	12	11	90%
	24	SRI CHALAPATI DEGREE COLLEGE	12	5	90%
	25	CHAKRADHAR DEGREE COLLEGE	12	6	90%
	26	SRI GOWTHAMI DEGREE COLLEGE	12	1	90%
	27	SIDDHARTH DEGREE COLLEGE	12	1	90%
	28	TRIVENI MAHILA DEGREE COLLEGE	12	1	90%
	29	P.N.C. & K.R. COLLEGE OF PG COURSES	12	2	90%

30		ABHYUDAYA DEGREE COI		
31		B.M. COLLEGE	DEGREE	
32		GOWTHAM COLLEGE	DEGREE	
33		GAYATRI COLLEGE	DEGREE	
34		SREE VED DEGREE CO		
35		NARAYANA MEMORIAL & PG COLLEC		
36		GEETHANJAI DEGREE COLLEGE		
37		DEEPTHI COLLEGE	DEGREE	
38		VVS COLLEGE	DEGREE	
39		M L R COLLEGE	NAIDU	
40		SIDDHARTHA GOWTHAMI COLLEGE		
41		PRANAVI (OF ARTS & S		
42		SRI KOTI DEGREE COI		
43		SRI VIDYA DEGREE COI		
44		SARADA DE PG COLLEGE		
	•			-

12	2	90%
12	3	90%
12	1	90%
12	5	90%
12	1	90%
12	1	90%
12	10	90%
12	3	90%
12	7	90%
12	3	90%
12	2	90%
12	13	90%
12	6	90%
12	1	90%
12	1	90%

45	VISHISTA DEGREE COLLEGE	12	2	10	90%
46	SWARNA BHARATHI DEGREE COLLEGE	12	2	2	90%
47	AKSHRA TECHNO DEGREE COLLEGE	12	2	9	90%
48	DR C L NAIDU DEGREE COLLEGE	12	2	3	90%
49	SRI VENKATESWARA DEGREE COLLEGE	12	2	1	90%
50	SRI SIVA SAI DEGREE COLLEGE	12	2	2	90%
51	BVR DEGREE COLLEGE	12	2	5	90%
52	SRI LAKSHMI VIGNESWARA DEGREE COLLEGE	12	2	3	90%
53	JCNRM DEGREE COLLEGE	12	2	3	90%
54	SRI VENKATESWARA DEGREE COLLEGE	12	2	6	90%
55	SREENIVASA DEGREE COLLEGE	12	2	11	90%
56	DR. CHENNUR RADHA KRISHNA REDDY DEGREE COLLEGE	12	2	7	90%
57	SRI RAGHAVENDRA DEGREE COLLEGE	12	2	2	90%
58	SAI RAM DEGREE COLLEGE	12	2	1	90%
59	S.R. DEGREE COLLEGE	12	2	4	90%

60	SRI SHANK DEGREE COLLE		12	7	90%
61	SRI VIJAYAN DEGREE COLLE		12	2	90%
62	SRI KUMAR DEG COLLEGE	GREE	12	3	90%
63	Sri Vyshnavi D College	egree	12	3	90%
64	Alluri Seetha Ran Degree College	naraju	12	3	90%
65	Smskra Bh Degree College	narathi	12	2	90%
66	S V COLLEGE HIGHER EDUCA		12	9	90%
67	Divya Degree Col	lege	12	1	90%
68	SRI VIGNAN DE COLLEGE	GREE	12	5	90%
69	SR Degree Colleg	je	12	3	90%
70	NARAYANA DEC COLLEGE	GREE	12	2	90%
71	Sanjeev D College	egree	12	5	90%
72	Sri Krishnaveni D Kalasala	legree	12	2	90%
73	Sahithya D College	egree	12	1	90%
74	G.R.R. T.P.R.D College	legree	12	5	90%
75	Sri Rach Nagabhushanam Degree and PG C	apudy ollege	12	2	90%

90%

90%

90%

90%

90%

90%

90%

90%

90%

90%

90%

90%

90%

90%

90%

90%

76	TSR Degree and PG College	12	1
77	Dr MRR Degree College	12	1
78	Padmavathi Degree College	12	1
79	Sri Potti Sriramulu Degree College	12	3
80	SRI RAMAIAH DEGREE COLLEGE	12	5
81	SRI VENKATESWARA DEGREE COLLEGE	12	1
82	SRI PRASANNANJANEYA DEGREE COLLEGE	12	1
83	PAVITRA DEGREE COLLEGE	12	2
84	S.L.N. DEGREE COLLEGE	12	1
85	SRI VYSHNAVI DEGREE COLLEGE	12	4
86	Dr.HJB DEGREE COLLEGE	12	2
87	VJP AND DLB DEGREE COLLEGE	12	7
88	SRI VENKATA SAI DEGREE COLLEGE	12	1
89	HPN DEGREE COLLEGE	12	2
90	Sri Sai Degree College	12	2
91	VIGNAN DEGREE COLLEGE	12	5

	92		Sri Hari Degree and PG College		12	7	90%
	93		Mother Degree and PG College		12	2	90%
	94		Gitam Degree College	-	12	1	90%
	95		CHALLA SATYANARAYANA SARMA DEGREE COLLEGE		12	2	90%
	96		Shri Gnanambica Degree College	-	12	5	90%
	97		SRI VIJAYANANDA DEGREE COLLEGE		12	1	90%
	98		Suryaraya Degree College		12	1	90%
	99		Sri Venkateswara Degree College		12	2	90%
	1	-	RUTHVIKS DEGREE COLLEGE		12	2	90%
	2		S.V.R.K. DEGREE COLLEGE		12	7	90%
	3		NALANDA DEGREE COLLEGE		12	2	90%
28	4	M.Com. (Banking)	A.S.N. DEGREE COLLEGE	45	12	1	90%
	5		K.T.R. WOMEN'S COLLEGE		12	2	90%
	6		MAHATMA GANDHI DEGREE COLLEGE		12	3	90%
	7		PRABHAS DEGREE COLLEGE		12	6	90%
	8		GATE DEGREE COLLEGE		12	1	90%

9	J.C. DEGREE COLLEGE	12	1	90%
10	GEETHAM DEGREE COLLEGE	12	1	90%
10	N.N.S. VIDYA			90 %
11	DEGREE COLLEGE	12		90%
12	HINDU COLLEGE	12	3	90%
13	SRI CHALAPATI DEGREE COLLEGE	12	6	90%
14	SRI GOWTHAMI DEGREE COLLEGE	12	1	90%
15	P.N.C. & K.R. COLLEGE OF PG COURSES	12	1	90%
16	SMR & SGR DEGREE COLLEGE	12	1	90%
17	GAYATRI DEGREE COLLEGE	12	2	90%
18	NARAYANA MEMORIAL DEGREE & PG COLLEGE	12	2	90%
19	VIDYARDHI DEGREE COLLEGE	12	1	90%
20	DEEPTHI DEGREE COLLEGE	12	7	90%
21	VVS DEGREE COLLEGE	12	2	90%
22	M L R NAIDU COLLEGE	12	3	90%
23	VISHISTA DEGREE COLLEGE	12	2	90%
24	SRI VENKATESWARA DEGREE COLLEGE	12	2	90%

	SRI LAKSHMI VIGNESWARA			
25	DEGREE COLLEGE	12	1	90%
26	GEETANJALI DEGREE COLLEGE	12	1	90%
27	SRI VENKATESWARA DEGREE COLLEGE	12	2	90%
28	SREENIVASA DEGREE COLLEGE	12	6	90%
	DR. CHENNUR RADHA KRISHNA REDDY DEGREE			
29	COLLEGE	12	1	90%
30	SRI SHANKARAS DEGREE COLLEGE	12	1	90%
31	SRI VIJAYADURGA DEGREE COLLEGE	12	2	90%
32	Smskra Bharathi Degree College	12	3	90%
33	Bogavarapu Guraviah Degree College	12	3	90%
34	Divya Degree College	12	1	90%
35	SR Degree College	12	3	90%
36	Sanjeev Degree College	12	2	90%
37	Sree Kolla Veera Swamy Degree College	12	1	90%
38	Sri Krishnaveni Degree Kalasala	12	1	90%
39	G.R.R. T.P.R.Degree College	12	1	90%
40	VJP AND DLB DEGREE COLLEGE	12	3	90%

	41		HPN DEC COLLEGE	GREE		12	1	90%
	42		MRR College Science and Arts	of		12	1	90%
	43		VIGNAN DEC COLLEGE	GREE		12	1	90%
	44		Sri Hari Degree ar College	nd PG		12	7	90%
	45		Gitam Degree Col	llege		12	4	90%
	1		S.V.R.K. DEC COLLEGE	GREE		12	7	90%
	2		M.S.R.S. SIDDA			12	4	90%
	3		MAHATMA GA	ANDHI GE		12	9	90%
	4		PRABHAS DEC COLLEGE	GREE		12	13	90%
	5		COLLEGE	GREE		12	3	90%
29	6	M.L.ISc. (Master of Library and Information	COLLEGE (KKD)		59	12	13	90%
	7	Science)		ENKA GREE		12	1	90%
	8		CHAKRADHAR DEGREE COLLE	GE		12	5	90%
1	9		P.N.C. & COLLEGE OF COURSES	K.R. PG		12	2	90%
	10		B.M. DEC COLLEGE	GREE		12	3	90%
	11		GAYATRI DEC COLLEGE	GREE		12	1	90%

	12	NARAYANA MEMORIAL DEGREE & PG COLLEGE	12	1	90%
	13	GEETHANJALI DEGREE & P.G. COLLEGE	12	15	90%
	14	VAGDEVI DEGREE COLLEGE FOR WOMEN	12	6	90%
	15	VVS DEGREE COLLEGE	12	2	90%
	16	PRANAVI COLLEGE OF ARTS & SCIENCE	12	3	90%
	17	SRI KOTI SAI LIPI DEGREE COLLEGE	12	4	90%
	18	SARADA DEGREE & PG COLLEGE	12	1	90%
	19	VISHISTA DEGREE COLLEGE	12	14	90%
	20	SWARNA BHARATHI DEGREE COLLEGE	12	5	90%
	21	AKSHRA TECHNO DEGREE COLLEGE	12	3	90%
-	22	SRI VENKATESWARA DEGREE COLLEGE	12	3	90%
-	23	SANTHINIKETAN DEGREE COLLEGE	12	2	90%
-	24	BVR DEGREE COLLEGE	12	1	90%
	25	SRI LAKSHMI VIGNESWARA DEGREE COLLEGE	12	2	90%

26 JCNRM DEGREE COLLEGE 12 1 SRI VENKATESWARA	90%
	90%
27DEGREE COLLEGE126	
28SREENIVASA DEGREE COLLEGE123	90%
DR.CHENNUR RADHARADHAKRISHNA REDDY29COLLEGE1210	90%
30SRISHANKARAS DEGREE COLLEGE1231	90%
31 SRI VIJAYANANDA DEGREE COLLEGE 12 1	90%
32 SRI KUMAR DEGREE COLLEGE 12 2	90%
SriVyshnaviDegree33College12	90%
Alluri Seetha Ramaraju34Degree College121	90%
Sri Chaitanya Degree35College121	90%
SVCOLLEGEOF36HIGHER EDUCATION124	90%
37 SRI VIGNAN DEGREE COLLEGE 12 2	90%
38SR Degree College126	90%
SanjeevDegree39College12	90%
40SreeKollaVeera40Swamy Degree College125	90%
41 G.R.R. T.P.R.Degree College 12 1	90%

42	TSR Degree and PG College	12
43	Sri Potti Sriramulu Degree College	12
44	BRUNDAVAN DEGREE COLLEGE	12
45	SRI RAMAIAH DEGREE COLLEGE	12
46	SRI RAVI TEJA DEGREE COLLEGE	12
47	PAVITRA DEGREE COLLEGE	12
48	SRI VYSHNAVI DEGREE COLLEGE	12
49	Dr.HJB DEGREE COLLEGE	12
50	HPN DEGREE COLLEGE	12
51	VSR AND NVR College	12
52	MRR College of Science and Arts	12
53	VIGNAN DEGREE COLLEGE	12
54	Sri Hari Degree and PG College	12
55	Sri Rohini Degree College	12
56	Badagala Seshamma and JagannadhaRao Degree College	12
57	Sri Venkata Srinivasa Degree College	12

12	5	90%
12	3	90%
12	1	90%
12	1	90%
12	8	90%
12	1	90%
12	1	90%
12	2	90%
12	2	90%
12	1	90%
12	1	90%
12	1	90%
12	2	90%
12	1	90%
12	1	90%
12	1	90%
12	1	90%

	58		VIKAS DEGRI COLLEGE	E	12	2	90%
	59		Sri Venkateswa Degree College	ra	12	2	90%
	1		S.V.R.K. DEGRI COLLEGE	E	12	15	90%
	2		NALANDA DEGRI COLLEGE	E	12	4	90%
	3		M.S.R.S. SIDDARTI DEGREE COLLEGE	IA	12	16	90%
	4		MAHATMA GAND	HI	12	26	90%
	5		PRABHAS DEGRI COLLEGE	E	12	19	90%
	6	M.S.W. (Master of Social Work)	GATE DEGRI COLLEGE	E	12	9	90%
	7		ADITYA DEGRI COLLEGE (KKD)		12	12	90%
30	8		D R GOEN WOMEN'S DEGRI COLLEGE		12	3	90%
	9		RADHA DEGRI COLLEGE (NRTK)	E	12	3	90%
	10		LN.G.V.RAO MODEF DEGREE COLLEGE	RN	12	8	90%
	11	-	GEETHAM DEGRI COLLEGE	E	12	13	90%
	12		B.G.B.S. WOMEN COLLEGE	'S	12	2	90%
	13		SRI CHALAPA DEGREE COLLEGE	TI	12	14	90%
	14		CHAKRADHAR DEGREE COLLEGE		12	5	90%

15	SRI GOWTHAMI DEGREE COLLEGE	12	5	90%
16	ABHYUDAYA DEGREE COLLEGE	12	1	90%
17	B.M. DEGREE COLLEGE	12	9	90%
18	GAYATRI DEGREE COLLEGE	12	3	90%
19	PALIVELA PG COLLEGE	12	1	90%
20	GEETHANJALI DEGREE & P.G. COLLEGE	12	26	90%
21	VVS DEGREE COLLEGE	12	2	90%
22	M L R NAIDU COLLEGE	12	3	90%
23	PRANAVI COLLEGE OF ARTS & SCIENCE	12	3	90%
24	SRI KOTI SAI LIPI DEGREE COLLEGE	12	15	90%
25	SARADA DEGREE & PG COLLEGE	12	2	90%
26	VISHISTA DEGREE COLLEGE	12	16	90%
27	SWARNA BHARATHI DEGREE COLLEGE	12	1	90%
28	AKSHRA TECHNO DEGREE COLLEGE	12	5	90%
29	DR C L NAIDU DEGREE COLLEGE	12	3	90%
30	SRI VENKATESWARA DEGREE COLLEGE	12	1	90%

31	SRI SIVA SAI DEGF COLLEGE	REE 12	4	90%
32	SRI LAKSI VIGNESWARA DEGREE COLLEGE		3	90%
33	SRI VENKATESWA DEGREE COLLEGE		1	90%
34	SREENIVASA DEGREE COLLEGE	E 12	24	90%
35	DR. CHENN RADHA KRISH REDDY DEGF COLLEGE	INA	5	90%
36	SRI RAGHAVENE DEGREE COLLEGE		1	90%
37	SAI RAM DEGF COLLEGE	REE 12	1	90%
38	S.R. DEGF COLLEGE	REE 12	13	90%
39	SRI SHANKAF DEGREE COLLEGE		14	90%
40	SRI VIJAYANAN DEGREE COLLEGE		3	90%
41	SRI VIJAYADUF DEGREE COLLEGE		11	90%
42	Sri Vyshnavi Deg College	gree 12	1	90%
43	Alluri Seetha Rama Degree College	raju 12	4	90%
44	Smskra Bhar Degree College	rathi 12	5	90%
45	Sri Chaitanya Deg College	gree 12	2	90%

46		Bogavarapu Guraviah Degree College		12	3	90%
47	-	S V COLLEGE OF HIGHER EDUCATION		12	11	90%
48	-	Divya Degree College		12	2	90%
49		SRI VIGNAN DEGREE COLLEGE		12	2	90%
50	-	Error LSC	-	12	2	90%
51		ANK DEGREE COLLEGE	-	12	1	90%
52	-	SR Degree College		12	6	90%
53	-	SVJ Degree College		12	1	90%
54	-	Sanjeev Degree College		12	4	90%
55	-	Sree Kolla Veera Swamy Degree College		12	3	90%
56		G.R.R. T.P.R.Degree College		12	10	90%
57		Sri Rachapudy Nagabhushanam Degree and PG College		12	1	90%
58	-	TSR Degree and PG College		12	7	90%
59	-	Sri Potti Sriramulu Degree College		12	5	90%
60		PNCA Degree College		12	1	90%
61		Sri Venkateswara College of Arts and Computer Science		12	2	90%
62		BRUNDAVAN DEGREE COLLEGE		12	2	90%

63	VIVEKANANDA DEGREE COLLEGE		12	4	90%
64	SRI RAVI TE DEGREE COLLEGE	JA	12	1	90%
65	PAVITRA DEGR COLLEGE	EE	12	11	90%
66	SRI VYSHNA DEGREE COLLEGE		12	2	90%
67	Dr.HJB DEGR COLLEGE		12	1	90%
68	PRASANTHI DEGR COLLEGE	EE	12	2	90%
69	VJP AND D DEGREE COLLEGE	LB	12	3	90%
70	VAMSADHARA DEGREE COLLEGE		12	1	90%
71	PMR DEGR COLLEGE	EE	12	1	90%
72	VSR AND NVR Colle	ege	12	5	90%
73	Sri Sai Degree Colleg	ge	12	1	90%
74	MRR College Science and Arts	of	12	4	90%
75	VIGNAN DEGR COLLEGE	EE	12	5	90%
76	Sri Hari Degree and College	PG	12	2	90%
77	Sarswathi College Arts and Sciences	of	12	1	90%
78	Sri Rohini Degi College	ree	12	1	90%

79		Badagala Seshamma and JagannadhaRao Degree College	12	2	90%
80		Mother Degree and PG College	12	4	90%
81	-	Gitam Degree College	12	2	90%
82	-	GITAMS DEGREE COLLEGE	12	1	90%
83		CHALLA SATYANARAYANA SARMA DEGREE COLLEGE	12	1	90%
84	_	Sri Sai Degree College	12	1	90%
85		Shri Gnanambica Degree College	12	2	90%
86		A.B.M.DEGREE COLLEGE	12	1	90%
87		Sri Venkateswara Degree College	12	4	90%

6.2 Compliance status of 'Learner Support Centre' – As per Annexure – VIII of UGC(ODL Programmes and Online Programmes) Regulations, 2020.

HEI shall mention the process followed for identification of LSCs and the agreement terms for providing support to the learners thereby ensuring compliance to the LSCs provisions of the Regulations. The explicit details of approval by its Statutory Authorities/CIQA shall also be mentioned.

The Centre for Distance Education, Acharya Nagarjuna University developed a proforma in the prescribed format for the establishment of Learner Support Centre as per 2020 UGC – DEB regulations. It was placed in our website for issuing Expression of Interest by institutions willing for the establishment of Learner Support Centre. After receiving applications in the prescribed format, the scrutiny committee appointed by the competent authority will examine the applications and recommend the inspection of eligible institutions. The competent authority will constitute inspection committee for the inspection of the institutions recommended by the scrutiny committee. After receiving reports from inspection committee, the reports were sent for the approval to the competent authority and the concerned statutory bodies. After approval, letters were issued for the establishment of Learner Support Centres at the eligible institutions as per UGC-DEB regulations.

6.3 LSC wise enrollment details (Not for Private University)

S.	Name and	Thi	if yes all	Name of	Whet	Name and contact	qualification of	No of	Prog	Total
N	address of	s	the HEIs	HEI to	here	details of coordinator	coordinator	couns	ram	Enrol
0	college /	LSC	in same	which	the	and counsellor	and counsellor	ellors	S	led
	institute	is	state in	college/inis	colleg				Offe	Stud
	where LSC is	LSC	that of	titute is	e /				red	ents
	established	of	lsc?	affilated	instit					
	(With	ho		(where LSC	ute is					
	pincode)	w		is	privat					
		ma		established	e or					
		ny)	gover					
		HEI			nmen					
		s?			t					
		(No			(Whe					
		and			re LSC					
		Na			is					
		me			establ					
		s)			ished)					

NAME OF HEI: ANUCDE TYPE OF HEI: DUAL MODE

1	HINDU COLLEGE - GUNTUR CITY, 0, NEAR VEGITABLE MARKET, GUNTUR,	1	Andhra Pradesh	Aachraya Nagarjuna University	Gover nmen t	Counsellor name: K RAMBABU ,Mobile: 9441613092 Counsellor name: V. SUBHA DEVI ,Mobile: 9603624045	MCOM, MBA	27	25	85		
	GUNTUR, GUNTUR, ANDHRA					Counsellor name: V.RAMACHARAYULU ,Mobile: 9948722573	M.COM					
	PRADESH, 522003					Counsellor name: I SANTHI LATHA ,Mobile: 7093499226	M.COM., M.B.A					
						Counsellor name: B. SRILEKHA ,Mobile: 8008064517	M.SC IT					
						Counsellor name: B. CHENNAIAH ,Mobile: 9052274916	M.A	-				
						Counsellor name: DR. A. ANJANI KUMAR ,Mobile: 9394107816	M.A., M.PHIL., PH.D					
						Counsellor name: K THAPATHI ,Mobile: 9490960747	M.A	•				
								Counsellor name: K. JAGADEESH ,Mobile: 9440824206	M.A., M.A			
						Counsellor name: CH MASTAN RAO ,Mobile: 9849375195	M.A., M.PHIL.PH.D					
						Counsellor name: B RAMA KRISHNA ,Mobile: 9985840084	M.A					

Counsellor name: CH KOTESWARAMMA ,Mobile: 7416666498	M.COM
Counsellor name: J VENAKATESWARA RAO ,Mobile: 9701970042	M.A
Counsellor name: A NATARAJA KUMARI ,Mobile: 9989976803	M.A
Counsellor name: M NAGESWARA RAO ,Mobile: 9885427024	M.A
Counsellor name: DR. M. SYAMALA ,Mobile: 9885779705	M.A., M.PHIL., PH.D
Counsellor name: M. NAGESWARA RAO ,Mobile: 9885727024	M.A
Counsellor name: E. SUBBARAO ,Mobile: 9866856662	M.A
Counsellor name: B. UMADEVI ,Mobile: 9440782946	M.A
Counsellor name: DR. A ANJNAIKUMAR ,Mobile: 9393791464	M.A., M.PHIL., PH.D
Counsellor name: B.CHENNAIAH ,Mobile: 7396074916	M.A
Counsellor name: DR. V.SRINIVASA RAO ,Mobile: 9666406025	PHD

						Counsellor name: CH NAVEEN KUMAR ,Mobile: 9394114393 Counsellor name: K.RAMBAU ,Mobile: 9441613092 Counsellor name: B. VANI GRACE ,Mobile: 8125848500 Counsellor name: T KALYAN KUMAR ,Mobile: 9490776385 Counsellor name: P.M. PRASAD ,Mobile: 9959127166	PHD M.COM M.A M.A M.A., M.PHIL., PH.D M.SC			
2	MAHATMA	1	Andhra	Aachraya	Privat	Coordinator name: D	B. TECH	29	25	205
	GANDHI		Pradesh	Nagarjuna	e	SRINIVASA				
	DEGREE			University		RAO,Mobile:				
	COLLEGE -					9985698111				
	GUNTUR CITY,					Counsellor name: SK.	M.A			
	0, N G O COLONY					SHAHEENA ,Mobile:	ECONOMICS,B.			
	ROAD, NEAR					9652089627	ED			
	SYAMALA					Counsellor name: T	M.A			
	NAGAR					SAMBA SIVA RAO	SOCIOLOGY			
	RAILWAY					,Mobile: 9848781087				
	GATE,									
	VENKATA					Counsellor name:	M.A			
	RAMANA					M.SWARNALATHA ,Mobile: 7032501997	SOCIOLOGY., PH.D			
	COLONY,					,1000118. 7032301997				
	GUNTUR,					Counsellor name: P.	M.A. HINDI,			
	ANDHRA					YADULLA ,Mobile:	B.ED.			
	PRADESH,					9440261754				
	522006					Counsellor name:	M.A			
1						M.MANJULA ,Mobile:	HINDI.,M.PHIL.			
						9441109609	,PH.D			
			<u> </u>							

			Counsellor name: V	M.A	
			NAVEEN KUMAR	SOCIOLOGY.,	
			,Mobile: 9618827586	PH.D	
			Counsellor name: P	M.A ENGLISH	
			NAGAMANI ,Mobile:		
			9391938175		
			Counsellor name: DR.	M.A,M.ED,M.P	
			M. VASANTHA RAO	HIL,PHD	
			<i>,</i> Mobile: 9848519890		
			Counsellor name: D	B. TECH	
			SRINIVASA RAO		
			,Mobile: 9985698111		
			Counsellor name: P.	M.A. (PUB),	
			KUMAR RAJA ,Mobile:	B.ED., M.PHIL.	
			9441265527		
			Counsellor name: MD	M.A.,MLISC.,M	
			GOUSE RIYAZUDDIN	.PHIL.,PH.D	
			,Mobile: 9849478498		
			Counsellor name:	M.A	
			K.NAGALAKSHMI	ENGLISH.,M.A	
			,Mobile: 7659887788	PSYCHOLOGY	
			Counsellor name: A	MHRM.,M.PHI	
			SIVA KALYANI ,Mobile:	L	
			9491308331		
			Counsellor name:	M.A.,M.ED.,M.	
			M.VASANTHA RAO	PHIL.,PH.D	
			,Mobile: 9848549890		
			Counsellor name: B.	M.SC.	
			NAGA SWATHI	MICROBILOGY,	
			,Mobile: 9100040839	BOTANY, BED.,	
			Counsellor name:	M.COM.,PGDB	
			PROF.	M.,PH.D	
			D.A.R.SUBRAHMANYA		
				1	

M ,Mobile:
9849085381
Counsellor name: D MBA.,MHRM.,
SWAPNA ,Mobile: M.PHIL
9441213655
Counsellor name: M. M.A. SANSKRIT
BALASUBRAHMANYA
M ,Mobile:
9440250365
Counsellor name: B. M.A. ENGLISH,
SHARMILA ,Mobile: M.A.
9391704516 PSYCHOLOGY
Counsellor name: P. M.A., M.PHIL
DEVENDRA GUPTA
,Mobile: 9492903085
Counsellor name: V M.COM
SAKUNTHALA ,Mobile:
9966381296
Counsellor name: Y M.A., MLISC
KOTESWARA RAO
,Mobile: 9177650825
Counsellor name: TEST
DFSADF ,Mobile:
8468767564
Counsellor name: J M.A JMC.,PH.D
ANIL KUMAR ,Mobile:
9985231510
Counsellor name: M.A
M.SWARNALATHA SOCIOLOGY.,
,Mobile: 7032501991 PH.D
Counsellor name: V. M.COM.,PGDB
SAKUNTHALA ,Mobile: FM
8341432028

						Counsellor name: T SAMBASIVA RAO ,Mobile: 9848782656 Counsellor name: K. PADMALATHA ,Mobile: 9985943970 Counsellor name: P SARADA ,Mobile: 9652410945	M.A SOCIOLOGY.,P H.D M.SC COMPUTERS MLISC.,M.PHIL			
3	A.S.N. DEGREE COLLEGE - TENALI, 7-5- 77, PRAKASAM ROAD, TENALI, TENALI, GUNTUR, ANDHRA PRADESH, 522201	1	Andhra Pradesh	Aachraya Nagarjuna University	Privat e	Coordinator name: ANNABATHUNI SIVA KUMAR,Mobile: 6301639633 Counsellor name: V. AMULYA ,Mobile: 8500066774 Counsellor name: DR. N. SESHAGIRI RAO ,Mobile: 9052531013 Counsellor name: DR. BAYYANA RAJEEV ,Mobile: 9642216999 Counsellor name: DR. B RAJEEV ,Mobile: 9908549222 Counsellor name: ANNABATHUNI SIVA KUMAR ,Mobile: 6301639633 Counsellor name: DR. RAMCHAND KOLASANI ,Mobile: 9440249329	M.A. M.A. M.A. M.PED, PHD M.COM, MBA, MA, PGDTTM, PH.D. M COM MBA MA PH,D B.A. B.A. M.S. M.TECH. PH.D.	6	25	6

NAME OF HEI: ANUCDE TYPE OF HEI: DUAL MODE

4	PRABHAS DEGREE COLLEGE - VIJAYAWADA,	1	Andhra Pradesh	Aachraya Nagarjuna University	Privat e	Coordinator name: DR.D.RAMARAO,Mobil e: 9440157676	MA,M.ED,MSC PSYCHOLOGY, PH.D	56	25	482
	18-1-34, MAIN ROAD KEDARESWAR					Counsellor name: MR. K.KAMESWARARAO ,Mobile: 9848175575	M.SC (PSY).,M.A(PO L).,M.A(TEL).,	-		
	APET, VIJAYAWADA, VIJAYAWADA,					Counsellor name: K.LAVANYA ,Mobile: 8985352501	M.A (HINDI)	-		
	KRISHNA, ANDHRA PRADESH, 520003					Counsellor name: V.ANITHA ,Mobile: 8500538276	M.COM	-		
					Counsellor name: K SUNITHA ,Mobile: 7729990750	MA SOCIOLOGY	-			
					Counsellor name: I MADHUBALA ,Mobile: 9440177742	MA SANSKRIT	-			
						Counsellor name: K.MANJULA ,Mobile: 8662531306	MA(SANSKRIT)	-		
						Counsellor name: DR.SURESH KUMAR ,Mobile: 8125874205	MA(ENG).,M.E D.M.PHIL			
						Counsellor name: K.MANISH ,Mobile: 9440428546	M.COM., DIPTD(ISTD).,A PA(NIIT)., (PH.D)	-		
						Counsellor name: KVV SRINIVASARAO ,Mobile: 9884400248	мсом			
						Counsellor name: E VENKATA	MA TELUGU			

PREMKUMAR	
,Mobile: 9959946247	
Counsellor name:	M.COM.,M.PH
J.V.SATYANARAYANA	IL.,(PH.D),MBA
,Mobile: 9290129012	
Counsellor name:	MA,M.ED,MSC
DR.D.RAMARAO	PSYCHOLOGY,
,Mobile: 9440157676	PH.D
Counsellor name: MN	MA HISTORY
RAJESWARI ,Mobile:	
8897577071	
Counsellor name: DR	МСОМ МВА
PDM RAJU ,Mobile:	PHD
9440751609	
Counsellor name:	MA-HISTORY
MN.RAJESWARI	
,Mobile: 8897577072	
Counsellor name:	MA(SWK),D.ED
D.RAMYA ,Mobile:	,B.ED.
9392006579	
Counsellor name:	M.A
P.SATISH KUMAR	(HINDI),B.ED
,Mobile: 9347817702	
Counsellor name:	M.A(SWK),M.P
JHON ,Mobile:	HILL
9440313397	
Counsellor name:	MSC
VENKATESWARA RAO	COMPUTER
JT ,Mobile:	SCIENCE
9494909533	
Counsellor name: R	MHRM
Counsellor name: R HAREESH ,Mobile:	MHRM

Counsellor name: DR.K.SHEKAR ,Mobile: 9441441097	M.A(TELUGU)., PH.D
Counsellor name: K SURYA PRAKASA RAO ,Mobile: 9849818470	MA HISTORY
Counsellor name: M.SANJANI ,Mobile: 9014999218	MSC F&N
Counsellor name: AMARLAPUDI SWAPNA ,Mobile: 9347311123	MA ENGLISH M.PHILL MED
Counsellor name: S BHANU SWETHA ,Mobile: 9603732346	BSC BHM , MSC
Counsellor name: K VASANTHA ,Mobile: 9441802525	MLISC
Counsellor name: DR.P.VENKATESWARL U ,Mobile: 8632266373	M.COM.,M.PH ILL.,PH.D
Counsellor name: K.VASANTHA ,Mobile: 8186903960	MLISC
Counsellor name: V.SIVA RAMA KRISHNA MURTHY ,Mobile: 9246488186	MA(SANSKRIT)
Counsellor name: B.V.P.HEMALATHA ,Mobile: 7396175850	MA(ENG).,B.SC .,B.ED.

Counsellor name: JONNALAGADDA	MA ECONIMICS
SITARAMA	200111100
ANNAPURNA ,Mobile:	
9493985880	
Counsellor name:	M.A (ENGLISH)
SIRAJ AHMED ,Mobile:	
9866114003	
Counsellor name:	MA HISTORY,
SAMUDRALA RAJA	SOCIOLOGY,
RATNAMA ,Mobile:	PUBLIC
9000093824	ADMIN,
	POLITICS
Counsellor name:	M.A., M.PHIL
RATNAKAMAL BABU	(ENGLISH)
	(ENGLISH)
,Mobile: 9848943953	
Counsellor name: J	MA PUBLIC
SURAIAH ,Mobile:	ADMINISTATIO
9963286819	Ν
Counsellor name: D	M.COM
LAKSHMI ,Mobile:	
9030807052	
Counsellor name: D	MSC
PRABHAKAR ,Mobile:	PSYCHOLOGY,
9700220955	M.ED,M.PHILL
Counsellor name:	M.A (HINDI)
D.SATYA VANI	
,Mobile: 9030933900	
Counsellor name:	MA SOCIAL
NADA KAVITHA	WORK
,Mobile: 8341203893	
Counsellor name:	MA JMC
RAJA SHEKAR ,Mobile:	
9494548777	

Counsellor name: K MSC VASANTHA ,Mobile: PSYCHOLOGY 9493532525
Counsellor name: K MA SRINIVAS ,Mobile: ECONOMICS 9966265937
Counsellor name: MA -JMC RATNAKAR ,Mobile: 6305500761
Counsellor name: NMA SOCIALDIVYA ,Mobile:WORK7670941483
Counsellor name:M.ADR.MD.ABDUL(TEL),M.ED,PH.HUSSAIN ,Mobile:D9440125203
Counsellor name: JMA ENGLISH,AMARNATH ,Mobile:M.PHILL, MED9392131723
Counsellor name: M.COM K.SIVA RAMA KRISHNA ,Mobile: 9705932009
Counsellor name: M.A(TELUGU) S.NAGARAJU ,Mobile: 9392519979
Counsellor name: MA- S.RAJA RATNAM SOCIOLOGY,P ,Mobile: 9000993824 UBLIC ADMINISTARTI ON
Counsellor name: M.COM. SAILAJA ,Mobile: 9346464850

						Counsellor name: SHEETAL ,Mobile: 9742953888 Counsellor name: KVV SRINIVASARAO ,Mobile: 9885500248 Counsellor name: MD MOHAMMED ,Mobile: 6281015480	MBA MCOM M.PHILL MA SOCIAL WORK	-		
						Counsellor name: K RAMESH ,Mobile: 9154896764	MBA			
						Counsellor name: EVR.RAVENDRANATH ,Mobile: 9848585885	MA -JMC	-		
						Counsellor name: R SRINIVASARAO ,Mobile: 9440794002	MA HISTORY			
5	S.V.R.K. DEGREE COLLEGE - ELURU, 10-45,	1	Andhra Pradesh	Aachraya Nagarjuna University	Privat e	Coordinator name: PENUGANTI MURALI MOHAN,Mobile: 8099341109	M.A	30	25	244
	RAMALAYAM STREET, KEDHAVARA M, DENDULURU,					Counsellor name: PENUGANTI MURALI MOHAN ,Mobile: 9704489090	M.A			
	WEST GODAVARI, ANDHRA PRADESH,					Counsellor name: K BALAJI ,Mobile: 9550478528	M.A			
	534442					Counsellor name: T SUBBARAO ,Mobile: 7248569812	M.COM			

Counsellor name: K M.A RAMBABU ,Mobile: 8754219634	
Counsellor name: M.H.RM M.NAGARJUNA ,Mobile: 9705997267	
Counsellor name: NM.AKISHORE ,Mobile:9844324212	
Counsellor name: M.LI.SC D.GIRIDHAR ,Mobile: 6789451237	
Counsellor name:M.APENUGANTI MURALIMOHAN ,Mobile:8099341109	
Counsellor name: SM.AKASU ,Mobile:9010535793	
Counsellor name:M.COMN.NAGARAJU ,Mobile:9440580799	
Counsellor name: K M.COM RADHA ,Mobile: 9874563214	
Counsellor name: JM.AANJALI ,Mobile:7921235943	
Counsellor name: T M.COM PRAVEEN ,Mobile: 9894582549	
Counsellor name: M M.A SURENDRA ,Mobile: 9652871064	

	
Counsellor name: K	M.A
DASU ,Mobile:	
8044215462	
Counsellor name:	M.SC
L.MAHESH ,Mobile:	
8794567414	
Counsellor name:	M.SC
CH.BABURAO ,Mobile:	
9930875050	
Counsellor name: SK	M.A
SULEMAN ,Mobile:	
9842458751	
3042430/31	
Counsellor name:	M.S.W
K.RAJESH ,Mobile:	
8019911524	
Counsellor name: D	M.COM
RAVI ,Mobile:	
8096054881	
Counsellor name:	M.TECH
R.BHAGYA SRI	
,Mobile: 9693954782	
Counsellor name: S	M.A
TRIVENI ,Mobile:	
9594587859	
2242022	
Counsellor name: S	M.A
KASU ,Mobile:	
9010534793	
Counsellor name: G	M.A
RAJINI BABU ,Mobile:	
9949573381	
Counsellor name: K	M.A
ARUN KUMAR	

						Counsellor name: T.PAVANKUAR ,Mobile: 7852413694 Counsellor name: CH BABU RAO ,Mobile: 9390875050 Counsellor name: P RANJITH KUMAR ,Mobile: 6303355243 Counsellor name: S KASU ,Mobile: 9010634793 Counsellor name: ARUNA ,Mobile: 9694587852	M.COM M.SC M.SC M.A			
6	M.S.R.S.	1	Andhra	Aachraya	Privat	Coordinator name: B	M.COM, FCA	26	25	117
	SIDDARTHA DEGREE COLLEGE -		Pradesh	Nagarjuna University	e	TIRUPATHI RAJU,Mobile: 9849120130				
	VISAKHAPATN AM, 10-50-22, SIRIPURAM, VISAKHAPATN					Counsellor name: D SANTOSH KUMAR ,Mobile: 8464961852	M.A			
	AM(U), VISAKHAPATN AM(U), VISAKHAPATN					Counsellor name: P LAKSHMI KAVERI ,Mobile: 7981294464	MA SANSKRIT	•		
	AM, ANDHRA PRADESH, 530003					Counsellor name: V LAXMI DEVI ,Mobile: 9666360906	MA TELUGU			
						Counsellor name: SRIKANTH DURGAM ,Mobile: 8328026705	MCA MTECH APSET			
						Counsellor name: B RAMA RAJU ,Mobile: 9848065402	МА			

			Counsellor name: B TIRUPATHI RAJU ,Mobile: 9849120130	B.COM, FCA	
			Counsellor name: K RAMA KRISHNA ,Mobile: 9963356709	MHRM	
			Counsellor name: I RAMA KUMARI ,Mobile: 8121374921	M.A	
			Counsellor name: K CHINNAMNAIDU ,Mobile: 6304541252	MA HISTORY	
			Counsellor name: DR CHALLA KRISHNAVEER ABHISHEK ,Mobile: 9908742869	MA PHD	
			Counsellor name: APPIKONDA ESWARA RAO ,Mobile: 9705211983	MLISC	
			Counsellor name: K RAMU ,Mobile: 9848220840	MA MBA	
			Counsellor name: D VENKATA RAO ,Mobile: 9299052145	мсом	
			Counsellor name: M NAVEEN ,Mobile: 6302041529	MA ENG	
			Counsellor name: K KALYANI VASANTHI ,Mobile: 9705444629	MA ENGLISH	

Counsellor name: D MBA MA BED VASU VADAN ,Mobile: 9441466858
Counsellor name: K MBA ANUSHA ,Mobile: 7569841172
Counsellor name: G MA UMA DEVI ,Mobile: ECONOMICS 9494575039
Counsellor name: MA POLITICS KOLLA GOVIND RAO ,Mobile: 8341698761
Counsellor name: D M.COM SURESH ,Mobile: 9985861014
Counsellor name: DR. MLISC PHD M.NAGENDRA RAO ,Mobile: 9491333811
Counsellor name: DR MA PHD RAMANAYYA KONDRU ,Mobile: 9703222730
Counsellor name:MSC PHDDR.SIVA SANKARMANDAL ,Mobile:99120194939912019493
Counsellor name: DR. MA PHD BALIMI GOVIND RAO ,Mobile: 9492006757
Counsellor name: GMSC MICROMADHAVA RAOBIOLOGY,Mobile: 9398299128
Counsellor name: DFASD TESDTG ,Mobile: 8782752774

7	ADITYA DEGREE COLLEGE (KKD) - KAKINADA, 3- 67,	1	Andhra Pradesh	Aachraya Nagarjuna University	Privat e	Coordinator name: DR.NALLAMILLI SESHAREDDY,Mobile: 9346176663 Counsellor name: SRI T TEJESWARARAO	M.A.,B.LISC.,LL B., MA,MPHIL	26	25	225
	LAKSHMINAR AYANA					,Mobile: 9010766666				
	NAGAR, KAKINADA,					Counsellor name: G RAMA CHANDRUDU	MA			
	KAKINADA, EAST					,Mobile: 9290158857				
	GODAVARI, ANDHRA PRADESH,					Counsellor name: SRI H DHILLESWARA RAO ,Mobile: 9247111917	MA			
	533003					Counsellor name: V S N KUMAR ,Mobile: 9347815231	MA			
						Counsellor name: U SRINIVASARAO ,Mobile: 9248841660	MA			
						Counsellor name: SRI CHANDRA SEKHAR ,Mobile: 9000458464	MA			
						Counsellor name: SRI MDT GOPAL ,Mobile: 7702474429	MA			
						Counsellor name: M D T GOPAL ,Mobile: 7702744997	MA			
						Counsellor name: S A G ANSAR ALI ,Mobile: 9844376665	MBA			
						Counsellor name: SRI V S N KUMAR ,Mobile: 9347377667	MSC CS, MBA IT			

Counsellor name: SRI M.COM.,MBA P G BALA RAM ,Mobile: 9000072443	
Counsellor name: SRI MBA M JANAKI RAMRAO ,Mobile: 9440015002	
Counsellor name: MA., M.PHIL MAJJI RAJENDRA KUMAR ,Mobile: 9849652932	
Counsellor name: SRI MA T TEJESWARA RAO ,Mobile: 9665344492	
Counsellor name: SRI M.A N CHANDRA SEKHAR ,Mobile: 8790147214	
Counsellor name: U MA.,PHD SRINIVASA RAO ,Mobile: 7207789587	
Counsellor name: SRI MA K SIVANNARAYANA ,Mobile: 9030613097	
Counsellor name: KMAVENKATA RAMANAPRASAD ,Mobile:8985956191	
Counsellor name: SRI MA K SURESH KUMAR ,Mobile: 9848975235	
Counsellor name: SRI MA P J R DAS ,Mobile: 9440896756	

						Counsellor name: G NAGA SRIKANTH ,Mobile: 9501001919	MBA			
						Counsellor name: SRI M NARAYANARAO ,Mobile: 9501001212	MA			
						Counsellor name: S A G ANSAR ALI ,Mobile: 9842376665	MBA			
						Counsellor name: M KIRAN KALYANI ,Mobile: 9949476664	MSC,M.PHIL			
						Counsellor name: DR.NALLAMILLI SESHAREDDY ,Mobile: 9346176663	M.A.,B.LISC.,LL B.,			
						Counsellor name: S V R PRABHAKAR ,Mobile: 9866278550	M.LISC.,PH.D.,			
8	LN.G.V.RAO MODERN DEGREE COLLEGE -	1	Andhra Pradesh	Aachraya Nagarjuna University	Privat e	Coordinator name: GOLI VENKATARAO,Mobile: 9394410089	M.SC	17	25	417
	RAMACHAND RAPURAM, 14-13-26, SURYA					Counsellor name: GOLI VENKATARAO ,Mobile: 9394410089	M.SC			
	NAGAR, RAMACHAND RAPURAM, RAMACHAND					Counsellor name: D.YEDUKONDALU ,Mobile: 9704564959	M.A			
	RAPURAM, EAST GODAVARI,					Counsellor name: K.S.N.MURTHY ,Mobile: 9550062107	M.A			

NDHRA	Counsellor name:	M.A
RADESH,	A.SAIPRASAD ,Mobile:	
33255	9491445148	
	Counsellor name:	M.A
	M.SOMASEKHAR	
	,Mobile: 9849225100	
	Counsellor name:	M.COM
	M.V.VENKATESWARA	
	RAO ,Mobile:	
	9666466225	
	Counsellor name:	M.A
	B.VEERABABU	
	,Mobile: 9989566525	
	Counsellor name:	M.A
	A.SRINIVAS ,Mobile:	
	9951779727	
	Counsellor name:	M.COM
	B.MALLIKARJUNARAO	
	,Mobile: 9247785369	
	Counsellor name:	M.COM
	P.SURYANARAYANA	
	,Mobile: 9652815805	
	Counsellor name:	M.COM
	P.SATYANARAYANA	
	,Mobile: 9293164798	
	Counsellor name:	M.COM
	G.MANIKYAM ,Mobile:	
	9014396244	
	Counsellor name:	M.COM
	K.RAMAKRISHNA	
	,Mobile: 9951565599	
	Counsellor name:	M.A
	K.NAGAKUMARI	
	,Mobile: 9395982359	

						Counsellor name: P.VENKATESWARLU ,Mobile: 9866841275 Counsellor name: K.RAJYALAKSHMI ,Mobile: 9598951538 Counsellor name: K.GOVINDU ,Mobile: 9849701973	M.A M.A M.A			
9	GEETHAM DEGREE COLLEGE - ONGOLE, 8- 165 #401, RAJEEVNAGA R EXT., ONGOLE, PRAKASAM, ANDHRA PRADESH, 523001	1	Andhra Pradesh	Aachraya Nagarjuna University	Privat e	Coordinator name: MANNAM NARASIMHA RAO,Mobile: 9849124970 Counsellor name: I.KALYAN KUMAR ,Mobile: 9959467196 Counsellor name: CH.SRINIVASA RAO ,Mobile: 9441049563 Counsellor name: VVL.PRASAD ,Mobile: 9849124981 Counsellor name: P.SUBRAHMANYAM ,Mobile: 8769534562 Counsellor name: MVS.SASTRY ,Mobile: 9948409528 Counsellor name: N.LAKSHMI DEEPAK ,Mobile: 9849133333	MCOM,PGDCA MCA MCA MCOM,MBA,P HD MA(ENGLISH) MA(SANSKRIT) MA(SANSKRIT) GD MBA	51	25	114

Counsellor name:	MA(ECONOMI
DR.L.T.KRISHNA	CS)
,Mobile: 9876512345	
Counsellor name:	MSW,PHD
P.SRINIVASARAO	
,Mobile: 9441057932	
Counsellor name:	MA(ENGLISH,P
P.CHANDRIKA ,Mobile:	SYCHOLOGY,E
9912310170	DUCATION)
Counsellor name:	MA(HISTORY)
S.SUBBARAO ,Mobile:	
9856478641	
Counsellor name:	MBA
B.HARITHAREDDY	
,Mobile: 9849224970	
Counsellor name:	MA(SOCIOLOG
P.VENKATA RAO	Y)
,Mobile: 9966921311	
Counsellor name:	MA(HISTORY)
A.NAGARAJU ,Mobile:	
9876534256	
Counsellor name:	MA(TELUGU,S
N.SIVAKUMAR	ANSKRIT)
,Mobile: 9440233351	
Counsellor name:	MA(ECONOMI
A.MALYADRI ,Mobile:	CS)
9876523451	
Counsellor name:	MBA
R.VIJAYAKUMARI	
,Mobile: 7896758801	
Counsellor name:	M.TECH,PHD
M.BHARATHI ,Mobile:	
9866117389	

1 1	I	I	1			I
				Counsellor name:	MCA	
				J.N.SURESH KUMAR		
				,Mobile: 8639279255		
				Counsellor name:	MSC(STATISTIC	
				K.SRINIVASA RAJU	S)	
				,Mobile: 9748143870		
				Counsellor name:	MA(HISTORY,P	
				D.RAJENDRABABU	OLITICAL	
				,Mobile: 7396145196	SCIENCE,PUBLI	
					C	
					ADMINISTRATI	
					ON)	
				Counsellor name:	MCOM	
				K.YEDUKONDALU		
				,Mobile: 8877965432		
				Counsellor name:	MA(SANSKRIT)	
				K.RANGARAO ,Mobile:		
				8019365671		
				Counsellor name:	MSW	
				Y.YASODA ,Mobile:		
				8866756784		
					/==	
				Counsellor name:	MA(TELUGU,P	
				N.RAVI KUMAR	HD)	
				,Mobile: 9749224970		
				Counsellor name:	MSC	
				T.VIJAYADURGA		
				,Mobile: 9959298083		
				Counsellor name:	MCA	
				K.RADHARANI		
				,Mobile: 9865423472		
				Counsellor name:	MBA	
				K.SRINIVASARAO		
				,Mobile: 9765834561		
				,		

Counsellor name: P.KIRAN KUMAR ,Mobile: 8877654321	МСОМ
Counsellor name: J.JANAKIRAMA SARMA ,Mobile: 9978675645	MA(TELUGU)
Counsellor name: Y.YEDUKONDALU ,Mobile: 9866447376	MA9ECONOMI CS,SOCIOLOGY ,HISTORY,POLI TICS)
Counsellor name: G.VENUGOPAL ,Mobile: 9966945678	MA(POLITICS)
Counsellor name: R.SRINIVASA RAO ,Mobile: 8034576232	MSW
Counsellor name: N.ANKAMMA RAO ,Mobile: 9977921319	MA(TELUGU,P HD)
Counsellor name: V.SRIHARI ,Mobile: 9951166846	МСОМ,МВА
Counsellor name: NLSL.PRASOONA ,Mobile: 9859124970	MA(ENGLISH)
Counsellor name: B.SARATH ,Mobile: 9966775544	MSW
Counsellor name: P.SATISH KUMAR ,Mobile: 8769546351	MBA
Counsellor name: N.MADHUSUDHANAR	MA(POLITICS)

AQ Mahila	1
AO ,Mobile:	
9977931419	
Counsellor name:	MA(PSYCHOLO
B.SUBRAHMANYAM	GY)
,Mobile: 9859124870	
Counsellor name:	MA(BLISC,MLI
DR.D.PRABHARARAO	SC)
,Mobile: 9966923312	
Counsellor name:	MCOM
K.SUBBAREDDY	
,Mobile: 9849124984	
Counsellor name:	MCA
G.RAVITEJA ,Mobile:	
8879065432	
Counsellor name:	MA(HINDI)
B.SUBBAREDDY	
,Mobile: 9848294924	
Counsellor name:	MA(ENGLISH)
PHGK.KRISHNA RAJU	
,Mobile: 9966921313	
Counsellor name:	MA(ENGLISH)
G.SRIDEVI ,Mobile:	
9959940235	
Counsellor name:	MSCZOOLOGY
D.P.SAVITRI ,Mobile:	
9849134790	
Counsellor name:	мсом
P.SUBBARAO ,Mobile:	
9849124976	
Counsellor name:	MA(PSYCHOLO
S.SRI LAKSHMI	GY)
,Mobile: 8899667543	

						Counsellor name: S.NEELIMA ,Mobile: 9849124980 Counsellor name: MANNAM NARASIMHA RAO ,Mobile: 9849124970 Counsellor name: G.MOHAN RAO ,Mobile: 9865473567	MA(ENGLISH) BCOM,PGDCA MA(POLITICS)	-		
10	V. S. K. DEGREE COLLEGE - BHIMAVARA M, 19-16- 115/1, V S K DEGREE COLLEGE, DIRUSUMARR U ROAD, BHIMAVARA M, BHIMAVARA M, BHIMAVARA M, WEST GODAVARI, ANDHRA PRADESH, 534201	1	Andhra Pradesh	Aachraya Nagarjuna University	Privat e	Coordinator name: VABILISETTI PATTABHI RAMAYYA,Mobile: 9848184922 Counsellor name: K ESWARA RAO ,Mobile: 9912184566 Counsellor name: K RAMA SAI ,Mobile: 9381721823 Counsellor name: V VAMSI KRISHNA REDDY ,Mobile: 8500710845 Counsellor name: M D AMBEDKAR ,Mobile: 8499989853 Counsellor name: KARNATY RAJESH ,Mobile: 9700554335 Counsellor name: M N N APPAJI ,Mobile: 9492244455	M.SC M.SC ORGANIC CHEMISTRY M.COM M.S.W M.A POLITICS MSC, M.TECH M.COM	22	25	26

		Counsellor name: D SATYANARAYANA ,Mobile: 9440322688	M.COM	
		Counsellor name: M MANI KUMARI ,Mobile: 9505271336	M.A SANSKRIT	
		Counsellor name: SRINIVASU CHIPPADA ,Mobile: 9440933080	M.A, MBA	
		Counsellor name: M MANI KUMARI ,Mobile: 9505271331	M.A SANSKRIT	
		Counsellor name: VABILISETTI PATTABHI RAMAYYA ,Mobile: 9848184922	SSC	
		Counsellor name: D SIVA KRISHNA ,Mobile: 9494342121	M.A HISTORY	
		Counsellor name: P V N SWAMY ,Mobile: 9848194956	M.A ENGLISH	
		Counsellor name: A RAJESWARI ,Mobile: 9704098669	M.S.W	
		Counsellor name: K SATYANARAYANA SARMA ,Mobile: 9705229912	M.A TELUGU, PH.D	
		Counsellor name: S SRIKANTH ,Mobile: 9059690080	M.A TELUGU	

						Counsellor name: K ELIYA ,Mobile: 9618782768 Counsellor name: Y S R C MURTY ,Mobile: 9866593354 Counsellor name: E JAGGA RAO ,Mobile: 8639774569 Counsellor name: E JAGGA RAO ,Mobile: 8639389324 Counsellor name: Y V S N MURTHY ,Mobile: 9966753554 Counsellor name: P	M.SC MATHS M.A ENGLISH M.A POLITICS M.A POLITICS M.COM			
						Counsellor name: P NARESH BABU ,Mobile: 6302234688	M.A ECONOMICS			
11	B.G.B.S. WOMEN'S COLLEGE - NARSAPUR,	1	Andhra Pradesh	Aachraya Nagarjuna University	Gover nmen t	Coordinator name: N.V.NARAYANA RAO,Mobile: 9849103678	M.COM.,	3	25	24
	14-8-15, RAYAPETA, NARASAPUR, NARASAPUR,					Counsellor name: N.V.NARAYANA RAO ,Mobile: 9849103678	M.COM.,			
	WEST GODAVARI, ANDHRA					Counsellor name: SAGAR GUTTULA ,Mobile: 9885381645	M.A., APSET., (PHD)			
	PRADESH, 534275					Counsellor name: MAJOR C.NEERAJA ,Mobile: 9490720417	M.A., M.PHIL.			
12	SRI CHALAPATI	1				Coordinator name: MALLA	MA	29	25	315

DEGREE COLLEGE -	Andhra Pradesh	Aachraya Nagarjuna	Privat e	NAGARJUNA,Mobile: 9490923766		
ELURU, 2- 94/A, VINAYAKA		University		Counsellor name: M.RAJENDRA ,Mobile: 9507012528	M.A	
STREET, ELURU, ELURU, WEST GODAVARI,				Counsellor name: MALLA NAGARJUNA ,Mobile: 9490923766	MA	
ANDHRA PRADESH, 534007				Counsellor name: SK.MEHARAJ BEGUM ,Mobile: 9704773381	M.A	
				Counsellor name: N.KUMAR ,Mobile: 8004221214	M.COM	
				Counsellor name: A.MOSAYYA ,Mobile: 9390850850	M.A	
				Counsellor name: I.DURGA RAO ,Mobile: 9966993112	M.COM	
				Counsellor name: K ARUN KUMAR ,Mobile: 9347598926	M.A	
				Counsellor name: P.SURESH KUMAR ,Mobile: 8701252694	M.A	
				Counsellor name: L.MAHESH ,Mobile: 9502787652	M.A	
				Counsellor name: A.DEVARAJU ,Mobile: 9949409489	M.SC	

Courses!!	
Counsellor name:	M.S.W
M.SHALINI ,Mobile:	
9876543214	
Counsellor name:	M.COM
T.PAVAN KUMAR	
,Mobile: 8486094894	
Counsellor name:	M.A
L.PRUTHVI ,Mobile:	
6309339573	
Counsellor name:	M.A
SK.MEHARAJ BEGUM	
,Mobile: 9704700783	
Counsellor name:	M.A
A.MOSAYYA ,Mobile:	
9390580850	
Counsellor name: K	M.A
DASU ,Mobile:	
8044728264	
Counsellor name:	M.A
T.RAJESH ,Mobile:	
9504700783	
Counsellor name:	M.A
K.SWAMI ,Mobile:	
6321548793	
Counsellor name:	M.COM
D.RAVI ,Mobile:	
8096054881	
Counsellor name:	M.SC
K.DURGA PRASAD	
,Mobile: 8019911528	
Counsellor name:	M.LI.SC
VEGESHNA PAHNI	

						Counsellor name: G RAJINI BABU ,Mobile: 9949573381	M.A			
						Counsellor name: K.ARUN KUMAR ,Mobile: 7989642212	M.A			
						Counsellor name: CH.BABU RAO ,Mobile: 9390875050	M.A			
						Counsellor name: P.ISSAK ,Mobile: 9669931112	M.A			
						Counsellor name: K.SRIKANTH ,Mobile: 6300653763	M.COM			
						Counsellor name: P.RANJITH KUMAR ,Mobile: 6303355243	M.A			
						Counsellor name: V.PHANI RAJU ,Mobile: 8741259631	M.LI.SC			
						Counsellor name: T.RAJESH ,Mobile: 9506412294	M.A			
13	CHAKRADHAR DEGREE COLLEGE - MACHERLA,	1	Andhra Pradesh	Aachraya Nagarjuna University	Privat e	Coordinator name: JUNNA SRINIVASA REDDY,Mobile: 9440213760	B.TECH	3	25	199
	13-2-230, 13 TH WARD, MACHERLA, MACHERLA, GUNTUR,					Counsellor name: KURRI SAYI MARKONDA REDDY ,Mobile: 9398385412	M.A, M.ED, B.L			
	ANDHRA					Counsellor name: JUNNA SRINIVASA	B.TECH			

	PRADESH, 522426					REDDY ,Mobile: 9440213760 Counsellor name: MAHESWARA REDDY MUGI ,Mobile: 8500535152	M.C.A,M.TECH ,M.A(J&MC)			
14	TRIVENI MAHILA DEGREE COLLEGE - VIJAYAWADA, 68-2-8, N.S.M.SCHOO L ROAD, PATAMATA,VI JAYAWADA, VIJAYAWADA, VIJAYAWADA URBAN, KRISHNA, ANDHRA PRADESH, 520010	1	Andhra Pradesh	Aachraya Nagarjuna University	Privat e	Coordinator name: BAPATHU SITA RAMI REDDY,Mobile: 9396486699 Counsellor name: BAPATHU SITA RAMI REDDY ,Mobile: 9396486699	M.SC M.SC	1	25	4
15	B.M. DEGREE COLLEGE - PEDA DORNALA, 1- 35/3, K G ROAD, DORNALA, DORNALA, PRAKASAM, ANDHRA PRADESH, 523331	1	Andhra Pradesh	Aachraya Nagarjuna University	Privat e	Coordinator name: BATTU SUDHAKARA REDDY,Mobile: 8074942900 Counsellor name: B HANOK ,Mobile: 8498992540 Counsellor name: D MADHU ,Mobile: 9182095267 Counsellor name: P PAVAN KUMAR REDDY ,Mobile: 9989474502	M.A MA,BED MBA MSC,MED	15	25	123

Counsellor name: SK MA,MED MAHABOOB BASHA ,Mobile: 8985145717
Counsellor name: D MSC,M.ED KASIRAMA NAIK ,Mobile: 9533538025
Counsellor name: MA RAMAKRISHNA ,Mobile: 7981858723
Counsellor name: K MCOM,BED RAMAKRISHNA ,Mobile: 9966698714
Counsellor name: M.A BATTU SUDHAKARA REDDY ,Mobile: 8074942900
Counsellor name: BM.A,M.ED,M.SRAMANA REDDYC,Mobile: 9440644015
Counsellor name: P MA,MED PAVAN KUMAR REDDY ,Mobile: 9492083582
Counsellor name: P M.COM,MED SRINIVASA REDDY ,Mobile: 9505631581
Counsellor name: A MCA VENKATESWARLU ,Mobile: 9966567668
Counsellor name: P MA,BED MALLIKARJUNA ,Mobile: 9959184090
Counsellor name: P MA,MED BENYAMEN ,Mobile: 9441849628

NAME OF HEI: ANUCDE TYPE OF HEI: DUAL MODE

						Counsellor name: K RAVI NAIK ,Mobile: 9908329060	MA,MED			
16	GAYATRI DEGREE COLLEGE - KADIYAM, 1ST	1	Andhra Pradesh	Aachraya Nagarjuna University	Privat e	Coordinator name: GUTHHULA SRIDHAR,Mobile: 8639252829	MBA	4	25	502
	FLOOR, MOUNICA TOWRERS, BEHIND					Counsellor name: GUTHHULA SRIDHAR ,Mobile: 8639252829	MBA			
	PETROL BUNK, KOTIPALLI BUS STAND,					Counsellor name: BAKKA ANJANEYULU ,Mobile: 9505301420	MCA			
	INNIESPETA, RAJAMAHEND RAVARAM, RAJAMAHEND					Counsellor name: POTHURAJU SUBRAHMANYAM ,Mobile: 8008804575	МА			
	RAVARAM, EAST GODAVARI, ANDHRA PRADESH, 533101					Counsellor name: J SRINIVASARAO ,Mobile: 9248111008	M.COM	_		
17	PALIVELA PG COLLEGE - PALIVELA, PLOT NO: 8-	1	Andhra Pradesh	Aachraya Nagarjuna University	Privat e	Coordinator name: DR SAI KANTHARAO,Mobile: 9490704214	PHD	10	25	35
	39/A,, AMALAPURA M ROAD, PALIVELA,					Counsellor name: S KRISHNA MURTHY ,Mobile: 9948133037	MA MED			
	KOTHAPETA, EAST GODAVARI,					Counsellor name: M NARASIMHACAHRI ,Mobile: 8855244774	MA MED			

	ANDHRA					Counsellor name: B	MA MED MSC			
	PRADESH,					SEETAMM ,Mobile:	MBA			
	533229					9618913031				
						Counsellor name: DR	PHD			
						V B				
						PADHAMANABHAM				
						,Mobile: 9866733642				
						Counsellor name: BG	MA			
						SRINIVAS ,Mobile:				
						6301416664				
						Counsellor name:	MA MED			
						SVVNSD				
						RAMAKRISHNA				
						,Mobile: 9959637277				
						Counsellor name: DR	PHD			
						SAI KANTHARAO				
						,Mobile: 9490704214				
						Counsellor name: G S	MA			
						VYAGHRI ,Mobile:				
						9949786486				
						Counsellor name: K	MA MED			
						CHIRANJEEVI ,Mobile:				
						9494671140				
						Counsellor name: K	MBA MCOM			
						NAGA BHUSHNARAO	MA BED			
						,Mobile: 9704711997				
18	GEETHANJALI	1	Andhra	Aachraya	Privat	Coordinator name: DV	MSC.MED	21	25	498
	DEGREE &		Pradesh	Nagarjuna	e	RAMAKRISHNA				
	P.G. COLLEGE			University		REDDY,Mobile:				
	- DARSI, DV					9346282801				
	RAMAKRISHN					Counsellor name: NV	MA.B.ED]		
	A REDDY ,					ADINARAYANA				
	PODILI ROAD ,					,Mobile: 9848343751				
	DARSI, DARSI,					,19100116. 2040343731				

PRAKASAM,	Counsellor name: MA.B.ED
ANDHRA	JAKKA KOTESWARA
PRADESH,	RAO ,Mobile:
523247	7842336968
	Counsellor name: MSC.B.ED
	DARAM RAVI
	CHANDRA REDDY
	,Mobile: 9390097062
	Counsellor name: R MA
	SIVA RAMI REDDY JOURNALISAM
	,Mobile: 8919982457
	Counsellor name: CH MLISC
	BRAHMAIAH ,Mobile:
	9912991707
	Counsellor name: P M.A.B.ED
	NARAYANA ,Mobile:
	9866891571
	Counsellor name: MSC
	KANTA ADINARAYANA PSYCHOLOGY
	,Mobile: 9848981820
	Counsellor name: Y MA.B.ED
	VENKATA RAO
	,Mobile: 8520087757
	Counsellor name: U MCA
	NAGESWARA RAO
	,Mobile: 9866039350
	Counsellor name: A MA.B.ED
	SHOBHA RANI
	,Mobile: 8688103443
	Counsellor name: MA.B.ED
	PASUPULETI ANJALI
	,Mobile: 8008049272

				Counsellor name: SHAIK MASTAN VALI ,Mobile: 9502249300	MA.B.ED			
				Counsellor name: PALADUGU NAGENDRA BABU ,Mobile: 9912092921	М.СОМ			
				Counsellor name: DV RAMAKRISHNA REDDY ,Mobile: 9346282801	MSC.MED			
				Counsellor name: P PAPI REDDY ,Mobile: 9505670531	M.COM			
				Counsellor name: Y GURAVAIAH ,Mobile: 9491541729	MSC FOODPRODUC TION			
				Counsellor name: DARAM RAMANA REDDY ,Mobile: 9912725379	MA.B.ED			
				Counsellor name: D CH MEERAIAH ,Mobile: 8978926534	MLISC			
				Counsellor name: N YARRAIAH ,Mobile: 9505433585	M.COM			
				Counsellor name: N RAMARAO ,Mobile: 8919959923	MSW			
				Counsellor name: RJ THIRUPATHAIAH ,Mobile: 9912848066	MA.B.ED			
19	DEEPTHI DEGREE	1		Coordinator name: D V V	M.SC, M.PHIL	20	25	200

COLLEGE -	Andhra	Aachraya	Privat	SATYANARAYANA,Mo		
MAMIDIKUDU	Pradesh	Nagarjuna	e	bile: 9493779193		
RU, 2-136/1,		University		Counsellor name: D V	M.SC, M.PHIL	
NEAR				V SATYANARAYANA		
DEEPTHI				,Mobile: 9491443264		
COLLEGE,				,1000110101110201		
MAMIDIKUDU				Counsellor name: D	MSC,B.ED,MA,	
RU,				SUNOJA ,Mobile:	MED	
MAMIDIKUDU				6303465572		
RU MANDAL,				Counsellor name: K	MA(SANSKRIT)	
EAST				BRAMARAMBA		
GODAVARI,				,Mobile: 7093338313		
ANDHRA				,		
PRADESH,				Counsellor name:	MA(POLITICS)	
533247				MOLLETI SRINIVAS		
				,Mobile: 6302736536		
				Counsellor name: D	MCA,	
				VENKATESWARA RAO	MSC(MATHS)	
				,Mobile: 8106962526		
				Counsellor name: V D	M.COM,MBA,	
				TRINADH ,Mobile:	M.COM	
				9618602256		
				Counsellor name: D V	M.SC, M.PHIL	
				V SATYANARAYANA		
				,Mobile: 9493779193		
				Counsellor name: I	MA(HINDI)	
				HYDER ,Mobile:		
				9177474104		
				Counsellor name: V	MA(SOCIOLOG	
				BALARAM ,Mobile:	Y)	
				8985069365		
				Counsellor name: P	MA(ECO)	
				YESUBABU ,Mobile:		
				9666189237		

					Counsellor name: G R C S PRASAD ,Mobile: 8919747956	MA HISOTRY			
					Counsellor name: NAGA PALLAVI LAKSHMI D ,Mobile: 9553795917	MA(TEL),MA(S OC),MED, BED			
					Counsellor name: D RAMA CHANDRA RAO ,Mobile: 9989925488	MLISC,BED,ME D			
					Counsellor name: B SRUJANA ,Mobile: 8985488678	M.COM			
					Counsellor name: Y YAKOBU RAJU ,Mobile: 7032669004	MSC, BED,MED			
					Counsellor name: A RAJASEKHAR ,Mobile: 9133713555	M.COM			
					Counsellor name: M V V SATYANARAYANA ,Mobile: 9493276854	MA(ENGLISH)			
					Counsellor name: Y V S PRASAD ,Mobile: 8008564595	MSC, MJMC			
					Counsellor name: B MOUNIKA ,Mobile: 9133762555	M.COM			
					Counsellor name: V KONDALA RAO ,Mobile: 8985248885	MA(ECO)			
20	M L R NAIDU COLLEGE - NARASANNAP	1	Andhra Pradesh	Privat e	Coordinator name: DR MUDDADA BALA BHUPALA	MA BPED	13	25	161

ETA, 7-313 ,7-	Aachraya	NAIDU,Mobile:	
313-1,	Nagarjuna	9966695649	
SRIDEVINAGA	University	Counsellor name:	MAMA
R BANDI		MENDA MOHANA	
VEEDHI ,		DASU NAIDU ,Mobile:	
NARASANNAP		9490282655	
ETA,		9490282055	
NARASANNAP		Counsellor name:	MA
ETA,		ITRAJU ESWARARAO	
SRIKAKULAM,		,Mobile: 9440537805	
ANDHRA PRADESH,		Counsellor name:	MA JRF NET
532421		PRASADU VANA	SET PHD
		<i>,</i> Mobile: 9550069801	
		Counsellor name:	MCOM BED
		KOTESWARARAO	MED
		MENDA ,Mobile:	
		7799088256	
		Counsellor name:	MA
		VANA LAKSHMANA	
		RAO ,Mobile:	
		9490904944	
		Counsellor name:	мсом
		TEJOVATHI CHINNALA	
		,Mobile: 7893065296	
		Counsellor name:	M.TECH CS
		KAYA RAMESH	
		,Mobile: 8466031111	
		Counsellor name:	MSC
		NETINTI	
		PRABHAKARARAO	
		,Mobile: 6303456388	
		Counsellor name: M	MA
		BALA BHUPALA NAIDU	
		,Mobile: 9966695649	

						Counsellor name: VELAMALA RAMESHNAIDU ,Mobile: 9949575059 Counsellor name: TARRA SATYADAS ,Mobile: 7981070300 Counsellor name: J RAJESWARI ,Mobile: 9398528259 Counsellor name: IPPILI SRINIVASARAO ,Mobile: 9949751333	MA BED MSC MA BED MA MA BED			
21	MEHER DEGREE COLLEGE - NEW GAJUWAKA, 10-7-97/4, KAILASH NAGAR, GAJUWAKA, GAJUWAKA, VISAKHAPATN AM, ANDHRA PRADESH,	1	Andhra Pradesh	Aachraya Nagarjuna University	Privat e	Coordinator name: D.S.S.KRISHNA KUMAR,Mobile: 9848050746 Counsellor name: A.PREMA KUMARI ,Mobile: 8106772271 Counsellor name: J.SANDHYA RANI ,Mobile: 9951714018 Counsellor name:	M.SC M.SC M.A	9	25	0
	530026					L.V.VINCY ,Mobile: 9848977745 Counsellor name: K.SITHA LAKSHMI ,Mobile: 8121256999 Counsellor name: P.GOVINDA RAO ,Mobile: 9121972185	M.SC,M.PHIL,(PH.D) M.A			

						Counsellor name: V.VEERA LAKSHMI ,Mobile: 7095953771 Counsellor name: B.TIRUPATHI NAIDU ,Mobile: 9866962029 Counsellor name: J.SURESH KUMAR ,Mobile: 9030224449 Counsellor name: D.S.S.KRISHNA KUMAR ,Mobile: 9848050746	M.COM M.A B.TECH M.SC			
22	CHANAKYA INSTITUTE OF HOTEL MANAGEMEN T & CATERING TECHNOLOGY - , 47-14-9, POTLURI CASTLE, ABOVE HDFC BANK, DWARAKANA GAR MAIN ROAD, VISAKHAPATN AM, VISAKHAPATN AM, VISAKHAPATN AM, AM, ANDHRA PRADESH, 530016	1	Andhra Pradesh	Aachraya Nagarjuna University	Privat e	Coordinator name: SURESH GOMPA,Mobile: 9246621386 Counsellor name: L SRINIVASA RAO ,Mobile: 9866077788 Counsellor name: MR J RAVI KUMAR ,Mobile: 8341940009 Counsellor name: MR LAKSHMI NARAYANA RAU ,Mobile: 9705699839 Counsellor name: MRS.SOWJANYA ,Mobile: 9030118329 Counsellor name: MR G VIVEKANADA REDDY ,Mobile: 8464891049	MA.,B.ED.,PGD ELL MBA BHM,MBA BHM,MBA PGDHM BHM,MBA	7	25	0

HEI ID: 0003

						Counsellor name: SURESH GOMPA ,Mobile: 9246621386 Counsellor name: MR.T CHANDRA SHEKAR ,Mobile: 9985850209	MA.,B.ED.,PGD ELL BHM			
23	SIDDHARTHA GOWTHAMI DEGREE COLLEGE - VELAIRPADU,	1	Andhra Pradesh	Aachraya Nagarjuna University	Privat e	Coordinator name: DASARI VENKATA KRISHNA (DVK),Mobile: 9492313549 Counsellor name: S	MA.,M.SC.,MB A.,B.LI.SC.,B.E D MA.,BED	3	25	13
	5-46/1, MAIN ROAD, VELAIRPAD, VELAIRPAD,					RADHA KRISHNA ,Mobile: 9550240567 Counsellor name:	MA.,B.ED			
	WEST GODAVARI, ANDHRA PRADESH,					BUDIPITI BABU ,Mobile: 9441829349 Counsellor name:	MA.,MBA.,MLI			
	507121					JALADI YASHODHARA DEVI ,Mobile: 9492313549	SC.,B.ED			
24	PRANAVI COLLEGE OF ARTS & SCIENCE -	1	Andhra Pradesh	Aachraya Nagarjuna University	Privat e	Coordinator name: H JHANSI RANI,Mobile: 9908297992	MSC BED	17	25	212
	TEKKALI, O-00, IJJAVARAM, NAUPADA R					Counsellor name: K VENKAT RAO ,Mobile: 8885339808	MLISC			
	S, TEKKALI, SRIKAKULAM, ANDHRA PRADESH,					Counsellor name: K RUKMANGADHARA RAO ,Mobile: 8790061660	MSCMED			
	532212					Counsellor name: K RAMESH ,Mobile: 9618850891	MA MED			

Counsellor name: R	
SUNIL KUMAR ,Mobile: 6300674471	ADMINISTRATI ON
Counsellor name: R	MA MED
RAMA RAO ,Mobile: 8919473343	
Counsellor name: G	МСОМ
HARI PRASAD ,Mobile: 8465069705	
Counsellor name: V ARUNA KUMAR	MLISC
,Mobile: 9493677545	
Counsellor name: P	JOURNALISM
PARAMESWARA RAO ,Mobile: 8919166634	
Counsellor name: G	M TECH
CHAITHANYA KUMAR ,Mobile: 9491904454	
Counsellor name: H	MSC BED
JHANSI RANI ,Mobile: 9908297992	
Counsellor name: R	MSC MED
PRAMEELA ,Mobile: 9493034488	
Counsellor name: V	MSC MED
BHOGASWAMY ,Mobile: 7989186128	
Counsellor name: N	MA MED
KRISHNA RAO ,Mobile: 7989341611	
Counsellor name: B	MA HINDI
DANALAKSHMI ,Mobile: 7013563115	

						Counsellor name: CH VASANTH RAO ,Mobile: 9494553431 Counsellor name: HEMA RAO ,Mobile: 8919117960 Counsellor name: V SOMESWARA RAO ,Mobile: 9491326766	MA MED MA MED MHRM			
25	SRI KOTI SAI LIPI DEGREE COLLEGE - BATHALAPALL I, 2/435, MAIN ROAD, BATHALAPALL I, BATHALAPALL I, ANANTAPUR, ANDHRA PRADESH, 515661	1	Andhra Pradesh	Aachraya Nagarjuna University	Privat e	Coordinator name: KOTI SURYA PRAKASH BABU,Mobile: 9502439399 Counsellor name: BHUPAL ,Mobile: 9893000176 Counsellor name: RAKESH A ,Mobile: 9731876697 Counsellor name: ALIBABA ,Mobile: 9019120780 Counsellor name: SHIVA SHANKAR ,Mobile: 8333085320 Counsellor name: SUDHEERNAIDU ,Mobile: 9502439930 Counsellor name: BESTHA SHANKAR ,Mobile: 9440789963 Counsellor name: V.VENKATA ,Mobile:	MA-LIT MA-SAN MA-SAN MA-HI MA(HINDI) MA-ENG MACOM PHD EN PHD EN MA(SOCIOLOG Y)M.COM	97	25	318
						9774114204				

Counsellor name: KHAN ,Mobile: 9604329922	MA(SANSKRIT)
Counsellor name: DEEPA ,Mobile: 7330848129	MCA
Counsellor name: VENKATA KRISHNA KUMAR ,Mobile: 9550975288	B.ED
Counsellor name: DEEPA ,Mobile: 9653299288	MA(TELUGA,LI T)
Counsellor name: RAVI ,Mobile: 7989047452	M.PILLH
Counsellor name: YAMUNA ,Mobile: 9886415684	MA-EN
Counsellor name: DEEPA ,Mobile: 9604329993	MA(SANSKRIT)
Counsellor name: NAIDU ,Mobile: 9502438828	MA(POLITICS)
Counsellor name: CHAKRI ,Mobile: 9951100925	PHD-PO
Counsellor name: CHOWDARY ,Mobile: 9731876646	PHD - HINDI
Counsellor name: KISHORE ,Mobile: 9866376356	MA-HINDI

Counsellor name: MA-SA BHUPAL M ,Mobile: 9000032907
Counsellor name: MA-TEL RAMGOPAL ,Mobile: 7989555323
Counsellor name: MA(HINDI) ALIBABA ,Mobile: 8019120786
Counsellor name: MA&MBA SUDHEERNAIDU ,Mobile: 9602338897
Counsellor name:MA(POLITICS)SD.KHAN ,Mobile:BLISC8887623408
Counsellor name: MA(HINDI) ALIBABA ,Mobile: 8333907657
Counsellor name:PHD - ENLAVANYA ,Mobile:9740594514
Counsellor name: MBA ,PG DIP BHARTH ,Mobile: 7702481208
Counsellor name: D.C MA(TELUGU GANGA RAJU ,Mobile: LIT) 9705829332
Counsellor name:MA(ENGLISH)SIVAKUMAR ,Mobile:M.PHLL8333084329
Counsellor name: PhD , SK.RAHIMAN ,Mobile: 9248679098

		Counsellor name: MOHD ,Mobile: 8019120780	MA(HINDI)
		Counsellor name: M.NIKHIL SITHARAM ,Mobile: 9550876288	MA(ENGLISH)
		Counsellor name: VAMSHI ,Mobile: 9542161436	PHD-EC
		Counsellor name: VIJAY ,Mobile: 8886943724	MCA
		Counsellor name: NARAYANA ,Mobile: 9866376366	MA-ECO
		Counsellor name: GANGARAJU ,Mobile: 9705829336	MA(TELUGU)
		Counsellor name: SIVA.B ,Mobile: 8333570045	MA(ENGLISH). MBA
		Counsellor name: SHANKAR ,Mobile: 8882541952	MA-ENG
		Counsellor name: RENUAKA AM ,Mobile: 8825410605	MSW
		Counsellor name: ALI BABA ,Mobile: 8019120789	MA(SANSKRIT)
		Counsellor name: KHAN ,Mobile: 9441082376	MA(SANSKRIT)

	Counsellor name: KHAN ,Mobile: 9550975276	MA(SOCIOLOG Y BED)
	Counsellor name: LASHMIDEVI ,Mobile: 8097440770	M.COM ,MBA
	Counsellor name: SIVAKUMAR ,Mobile: 8824423742	MA(ENGLISH)
	Counsellor name: JYOTH ,Mobile: 9440584408	MA(HISTORY) M.COM
	Counsellor name: M.NAGA RAJU ,Mobile: 9247243628	MA,MLISC
	Counsellor name: K. PRASAD ,Mobile: 9705982944	MA(HISTORY) M.COM
	Counsellor name: K.PRASAD ,Mobile: 9705829555	MA(HISTORY)B ED
	Counsellor name: KRANTHI ,Mobile: 7036033666	MA&M.COM
	Counsellor name: V .VENKATA ,Mobile: 9705829333	MA(ECONOMI CS)
	Counsellor name: KIRAN ,Mobile: 7330845130	МВА
	Counsellor name: RAJU ,Mobile: 9014230093	MA& J&M

Counsellor name: MA(SANSKRIT) KIRAN ,Mobile: 7330858321
Counsellor name:P.HD,MSCBABUKUMAR ,Mobile:PSYCOLOGY7036033777
Counsellor name: MSC HARISH BABU ,Mobile: 8825410606
Counsellor name: MA(SANSKRIT) DEEPAU ,Mobile: 7036007809
Counsellor name: PHD-TE SKANDA ,Mobile: 8790469134
Counsellor name: M.COM NATHREDDY ,Mobile: 9660975233
Counsellor name:MA(ENGLISH)SIVAKUMAR ,Mobile:M,PHLL MLISC8333845007
Counsellor name: MA- INDU ,Mobile: SOC,M.COM 7013717062
Counsellor name: MA(ENGLISH,L SIVAKUMAR ,Mobile: IT) 8333096622
Counsellor name: B.ED RAHIMAN ,Mobile: 8852970559
Counsellor name:MA(HISTORY)K.PRASAD ,Mobile:MLISC8886983456

Counsellor name: MA(SANSKRIT) A,DIVYA ,Mobile: 9618984306
Counsellor name: MA(HINDILIT) ALIBABA ,Mobile: 8907632256
Counsellor name:MA(ENGSIVAKUMAR ,Mobile:MPHLL)9604329990
Counsellor name: C MLISC, PHD KRANTHI ,Mobile: 9886412586
Counsellor name:MATELUGAGANGARAJU ,Mobile:LIT)9807654321
Counsellor name: D.C MA(TELUGU GANGA RAJU ,Mobile: LIT) 9705829558
Counsellor name: PHD-HI RAJESH ,Mobile: 8824619674
Counsellor name:MA(TELUGU,LIGANGA RAJU ,Mobile:T)9705829338
Counsellor name: MA(SANSKRIT) ANUSHU ,Mobile: 8977778445
Counsellor name: PHD COM RAVISHANKAR ,Mobile: 9885766877
Counsellor name: MBA KIRAN ,Mobile: 7330848120

Counsellor name: ALIBABA ,Mobile: 8019120770	MA(HINDI)
Counsellor name: K RAMANJI ,Mobile: 7702057752	MA-PO
Counsellor name: NARESH ,Mobile: 9052680640	MA-MA
Counsellor name: SHIVA SHANKAR ,Mobile: 8330458046	MA-EN
Counsellor name: HARISH ,Mobile: 9886414203	MA-HISTORY
Counsellor name: RAVINDRA ,Mobile: 8097488025	MBA
Counsellor name: KHAN ,Mobile: 6301371709	MA, B.ED
Counsellor name: BABU C ,Mobile: 9502464742	PHD-JM
Counsellor name: VARALAXMI ,Mobile: 8096477034	MBA & M.COM
Counsellor name: SUDHIR ,Mobile: 9502439399	MA-POL
Counsellor name: INDU ,Mobile: 7013177062	M.COM

	Counsellor name: M SANGAPPA ,Mobile:	MA-TE
	9963295728	
	Counsellor name:	MBA,MA
	G.KIRAN ,Mobile:	
	7330848123	
	Counsellor name:	PHD-PO
	RAMMURTHY ,Mobile:	
	9440780963	
	Counsellor name:	MA-SOC
	RAVI ,Mobile:	
	8096477024	
	Counsellor name:	M.COM \$B.ED
	ABIREDDY ,Mobile:	
	9502349959	
	Counsellor name:	MA(ENGLISH,L
	SIVAKUMAR ,Mobile:	IT)
	9550975299	
	Counsellor name:	MA J&M
	L.SRINIVAS ,Mobile:	
	9885988308	
	Counsellor name:	MA(SANSKRIT)
	BASHA ,Mobile:	
	9702379959	
	Counsellor name: V	MA(ECONOMI
	.VENKATA NARYANA	CS)
	,Mobile: 9705829443	
	Counsellor name:	MA
	KHAN ,Mobile:	SOCIOLOGY
	9550975277	,BED
	Counsellor name:	MA(HISTORY
	K.PRASAD ,Mobile:	LIT)
	9705829777	

						Counsellor name: D.C.GANGA RAJI ,Mobile: 9705829330 Counsellor name: SIVAKUMAR ,Mobile: 9980158262	MA(TELUGU,LI T) MA(ENGLISH, LIT)			
26	SRI VIDYA VIKAS DEGREE COLLEGE - AKIVIDU, 15- 2/124, MAIN ROAD, AKIVIDU, WEST GODAVARI, ANDHRA PRADESH, 534235	1	Andhra Pradesh	Aachraya Nagarjuna University	Privat e	Coordinator name: KOMMULA VENKATA SUBRAHMANYAM,Mo bile: 9441008737 Counsellor name: MD ASIA ,Mobile: 7207788771 Counsellor name: J.SRINU ,Mobile: 8885212389 Counsellor name: CH NAVEEN KUNMAR ,Mobile: 9441750990 Counsellor name: O SRINIVAS ,Mobile: 9291248199 Counsellor name: SRAVANI ,Mobile: 9121373163 Counsellor name: KOMMULA VENKATA SUBRAHMANYAM ,Mobile: 9848611199 Counsellor name: TULASI ,Mobile: 8885212289	M.B.A M.A M.A M.A M.A M.A M.A M.COM M.B.A M.A	27	25	94

Counsellor name: M.A KUMARI ,Mobile: 8008331103
Counsellor name: M.A BED KATTA VARA KRUPA ,Mobile: 6300437138
Counsellor name: BM.A PUBLICSATISH ,Mobile:ADMINISTRATI9248321348ON
Counsellor name: K MCA SANDYA ,Mobile: 9393290777
Counsellor name: A M.COM SRAVANI ,Mobile: 9121352925
Counsellor name: M.A SATISH KUMAR ,Mobile: 9848235236
Counsellor name:M.COMTIMOTHI VAJRAKANTH ,Mobile:9010161026
Counsellor name: K V MBA S MANYAM ,Mobile: 9441008737
Counsellor name: B VM.ASWETHA ,Mobile:9100717275
Counsellor name: M.A RAJU ,Mobile: 9030718961
Counsellor name: CH M.A POLITICS BASKAR RAO ,Mobile: 9030704441

						Counsellor name: KRUP ,Mobile: 9848023236	M.A			
						Counsellor name: S MADHAVA ,Mobile: 9492242139	M.A ENGLISH			
						Counsellor name: ASHOK KUMAR ,Mobile: 9666526739	MCA	-		
						Counsellor name: N BHAVANI ,Mobile: 8125121849	M.C.A			
						Counsellor name: NAGA LAKSHMI ,Mobile: 9618949696	M.A			
						Counsellor name: SANDEEP ,Mobile: 9542111225	M.A	-		
						Counsellor name: P RAJANI ,Mobile: 8977662527	M.A			
						Counsellor name: VENKT ,Mobile: 9100454523	M.COM			
						Counsellor name: NAVEEN KUMAR ,Mobile: 9701747262	MSC IT	-		
27	VISHISTA DEGREE COLLEGE - THOTAMULA,	1	Andhra Pradesh	Aachraya Nagarjuna University	Privat e	Coordinator name: Y.SRINIVASA RAO,Mobile: 7981438954	M.SC.,B.ED	17	25	355
	8-4/A, THOTAMULA, GAMPALAGU DEM,					Counsellor name: D.SATYANARAYANA ,Mobile: 9908054219	МА			

MPALAGU	Counsellor name: MA	
	CH.SUKANYA ,Mobile:	
	7396018323	
		,B.ED
	NAGARAJU ,Mobile:	
	9010984542	
	Counsellor name: MA	
	SK.LAL SAHEB ,Mobile:	
	9912308454	
	Counsellor name: M.SC	2
	B.VINAY KUMAR PSYC	HOLOGY
	,Mobile: 9963274349	
	Counsellor name: MA	
	P.SRINIVASA RAO	
	,Mobile: 9701774179	
	Counsellor name: M.A.	,B.ED
	SK.JANIMIYA ,Mobile:	
	9440676599	
	Counsellor name: MSC	
	G.SANDHYA RANI COM	IPUTERS
	,Mobile: 9492959676	
	Counsellor name: SK MBA	
	IMMRAN ,Mobile:	
	9000024923	
	Counsellor name: M.CO	MC
	N.SURESH KUMAR	
	,Mobile: 9949114976	
	Counsellor name: M.C.	4
	V.RAMA KRISHNA	
	REDDY ,Mobile:	
	8463993513	
	Counsellor name: JM	
	Y.SRINIVASA RAO	
	,Mobile: 7981438954	

						Counsellor name: CH.SUKANYA ,Mobile: 9989809810 Counsellor name: D.NAGARAJU ,Mobile: 9985949925	MA SOCIOLOGY MA HISTORY			
						Counsellor name: M.DURGA PRASAD ,Mobile: 9652250623	MA			
						Counsellor name: SK.AZEEM ,Mobile: 8639958771	MA			
						Counsellor name: SK.LAL SAHEB ,Mobile: 9912308455	MA			
28	S D V R R DEGREE COLLEGE -	1	Andhra Pradesh	Aachraya Nagarjuna University	Privat e	Coordinator name: P.SOMARAJU,Mobile: 9849582043	M,A	17	25	50
	KOLANKA, 4- 102, PEDDAVEEDH I,					Counsellor name: P SHIVA KUMAR ,Mobile: 8099438118	M.A.HISTORY			
	GOLLAPALEM, KAJULURU, EAST GODAVARI,					Counsellor name: S VEERAKUMAR ,Mobile: 6352411234	M.A.			
	ANDHRA PRADESH, 533468					Counsellor name: N VEERAVENI ,Mobile: 9638527412	M.A.TELUGU			
						Counsellor name: M SATTIRAJU ,Mobile: 8745587998	M.A.PUBLICAD MINISTRATION			
						Counsellor name: CH.SRINIVASARAO ,Mobile: 7855415478	M.A.SOCIOLO GY			

Counsellor name: N GOPI ,Mobile: 6325142514	M.A.ENGLISH
Counsellor name: M.SATYANARAYANA ,Mobile: 8455785555	M.A.POLITICS
Counsellor name: P.S.RAJU ,Mobile: 8341482043	M.A.
Counsellor name: K V RAMANA ,Mobile: 8527417412	МСОМ
Counsellor name: M HASANPREETHAM ,Mobile: 9848758471	MLISC
Counsellor name: P BALAKRISHNA ,Mobile: 8099138118	M.A. ECONOMICS
Counsellor name: P BALAKRISHNA ,Mobile: 8974154714	M.A.ECONOMI CS
Counsellor name: P.SOMARAJU ,Mobile: 9849582043	M,A
Counsellor name: K LOVARAJU ,Mobile: 8754111478	M.A.BED
Counsellor name: N BUSHAN ,Mobile: 8099538118	MA SANSKRIT
Counsellor name: P VENKATARAMANA ,Mobile: 8956231471	MSC COMPUTERS

						Counsellor name: V SURYANARAYANARAJ U ,Mobile: 8521471124	мсом			
29	AKSHRA TECHNO DEGREE COLLEGE -	1	Andhra Pradesh	Aachraya Nagarjuna University	Privat e	Coordinator name: K MURALI KRISHNA CHOWDARY ,Mobile: 9493891073	M.SC,M.TECH, M.LI.SC	12	25	307
	KASIBUGGA, 00, TILAKNAGAR, KASIBUGGA-					Counsellor name: L VASUDEVA RAO ,Mobile: 7702607357	M.COM			
	PALASA, PALASA, SRIKAKULAM, ANDHRA					Counsellor name: P KRISHNA RAO ,Mobile: 8639494016	MA			
	PRADESH, 532221					Counsellor name: JVM DAS ,Mobile: 7893477668	МА			
						Counsellor name: VAJJA KUMARA SWAMY ,Mobile: 9866647237	МА			
						Counsellor name: B VENKATARAMANAM MA ,Mobile: 8008360845	MA			
						Counsellor name: K M K CHOWDARY ,Mobile: 9985574599	M.LISC			
						Counsellor name: K MURALI KRISHNA ,Mobile: 9493891073	M.SC			
						Counsellor name: SAVARA ANANDH ,Mobile: 9441436557	МА			

						Counsellor name: V GUNNAIAH ,Mobile: 9704919884 Counsellor name: B SANTHOSHKUMAR ,Mobile: 9440028620 Counsellor name: S KAMESWARA RAO ,Mobile: 9441286200 Counsellor name: P KARUNAKARA RAO ,Mobile: 9885624169	MA M.COM MA MA			
30	DR C L NAIDU DEGREE COLLEGE - PALAKONDA, 14-729, NAIDU NAGAR, SEETHAMPET A ROAD, PALAKONDA, PALAKONDA, SRIKAKULAM, ANDHRA	1	Andhra Pradesh	Aachraya Nagarjuna University	Privat e	Coordinator name: CHONGA LAKSHUMN NAIDU,Mobile: 9440631123 Counsellor name: M. LAXMANA RAO ,Mobile: 9676378583 Counsellor name: P. V. RAMANA ,Mobile: 8008598784 Counsellor name: ALLU ANUSHA	MA MA MA B.TECH	18	25	74
	PRADESH, 532440					,Mobile: 7386711949 Counsellor name: T. THAVUDU ,Mobile: 9949916966 Counsellor name: D. KISHORE BABU ,Mobile: 9515524021 Counsellor name: CHONGA LAKSHUMN	M.COM MA MA			

NAIDU ,Mobile: 9440631123
Counsellor name: D. MLISC HYMAVATHI ,Mobile: 9849532314
Counsellor name: K. M.SC RAJESWARI ,Mobile: 9652734259
Counsellor name: CH. M.COM MANOHAR ,Mobile: 9885936132
Counsellor name: P. M.SC LAXMANA RAO ,Mobile: 9441015810
Counsellor name: R. MA KRISHNA ,Mobile: 9866239057
Counsellor name: MA PRASAD DAMARASINGU ,Mobile: 9652244989
Counsellor name: D. MCA HARI KRISHNA ,Mobile: 7702568006
Counsellor name: D. MA NARAYANA RAO ,Mobile: 9441729802
Counsellor name: CH. BETCH SHIVANAND ,Mobile: 9949659741
Counsellor name: P. MA JAMMAYYA ,Mobile: 8106809440

HEI ID: 0003

						Counsellor name: GANTYADA GURAMMA ,Mobile: 9652767856 Counsellor name: A. PHALGUNA KUMAR ,Mobile: 8499935368	MA MA	-		
31	SRI VENKATESWA RA DEGREE COLLEGE - YADIKI, 15/588, GOOTY ROAD, YADIKI, YADIKI, ANANTAPUR, ANDHRA PRADESH, 515408	1	Andhra Pradesh	Aachraya Nagarjuna University	Privat e	Coordinator name: R SIVAPRASAD REDDY,Mobile: 9441325026 Counsellor name: R SIVAPRASAD REDDY ,Mobile: 9441325026	MA	1	25	218
32	SANTHINIKET AN DEGREE COLLEGE - RANASTHALA M, SANTHINIKET AN DEGREE COLLEGE, GARIKIPALEM , RANASTHALA M, RANASTHALA M, SRIKAKULAM, ANDHRA	1	Andhra Pradesh	Aachraya Nagarjuna University	Privat e	Coordinator name: G V S S L CHANDRA SEKHAR,Mobile: 9246666681 Counsellor name: G V S S L CHANDRA SEKHAR ,Mobile: 9246666681 Counsellor name: K KRISHNA ,Mobile: 9100474287 Counsellor name: V APPA RAO ,Mobile: 9110737356	MBA LLB PHD MBA LLB PHD MBA BED MA BED	3	25	38

NAME OF HEI: ANUCDE TYPE OF HEI: DUAL MODE

	PRADESH, 532407									
33	SRI LAKSHMI VIGNESWARA DEGREE COLLEGE - CHENNEKOTH	1	Andhra Pradesh	Aachraya Nagarjuna University	Privat e	Coordinator name: B LAKSHMI NARAYANA REDDY,Mobile: 9182333542	MSC	10	25	146
	APALLI, 1-62, NYAMADDAL A ROAD,					Counsellor name: SAKE SURESH ,Mobile: 8179768606	М СОМ			
	CHENNEKOTH APALLI, CHENNEKOTH APALLI,					Counsellor name: B LAKSHMI NARAYANA REDDY ,Mobile: 9182333542	MSC			
	ANANTAPUR, ANDHRA PRADESH, 515101					Counsellor name: S MAHENDRA REDDY ,Mobile: 9491985241	MBA			
						Counsellor name: DR A KONAPPA ,Mobile: 9440751080	MLISC	-		
						Counsellor name: KURUBA NAGARAJU ,Mobile: 8332932788	MA POLITICAL SCIENCE			
						Counsellor name: A MUTYALAPPA ,Mobile: 7416314700	MA ECONOMICS			
						Counsellor name: GURIKANI VENKATESULU ,Mobile: 6301552790	MA HISTORY			
						Counsellor name: UPPARA NARENDRA ,Mobile: 8985731387	М СОМ			

						Counsellor name: S YASIN ,Mobile: 9440017282 Counsellor name: ANKE NAGAMANI ,Mobile: 8179616137	MA HINDI MA TELUGU			
34	JCNRM DEGREE COLLEGE - TADIPATRI, 13/882 ,	1	Andhra Pradesh	Aachraya Nagarjuna University	Privat e	Coordinator name: D DWARAKANATHA REDDY,Mobile: 7013920568	MA	3	25	193
	KALAVAGADD A STREET , PUTLUR					Counsellor name: C S NARASIMAHA REDDY ,Mobile: 9490695428	M.COM.MED			
	ROAD TADIPATRI, TADIPATRI, ANANTAPUR, ANDHRA					Counsellor name: D DWARAKANATHA REDDY ,Mobile: 7013920568	MA	-		
	PRADESH, 515411					Counsellor name: A NAGABHUSHANA REDDY ,Mobile: 9440362157	MSC.MED			
35	SRI VENKATESWA RA DEGREE	1	Andhra Pradesh	Aachraya Nagarjuna University	Privat e	Coordinator name: G LAKSHMINARAYANA, Mobile: 9701263319	M.A	2	25	205
	COLLEGE - GUNTAKAL, 18/323, RAJENDRA					Counsellor name: S MAHABOOB BASHA ,Mobile: 9014263280	M.A			
	NAGAR, GUNTAKAL, GUNTAKAL, ANANTAPUR, ANDHRA PRADESH,					Counsellor name: G LAKSHMINARAYANA ,Mobile: 9701263319	M.A			
	515801									

36	SREENIVASA DEGREE COLLEGE - NANDIGAMA, 8-159, RAITHU PET , NANDIGAMA	1	Andhra Pradesh	Aachraya Nagarjuna University	Privat e	Coordinator name: K NEERAJA ,Mobile: 9951230247 Counsellor name: K NEERAJA ,Mobile: 9951230247	M SC PHYSICS	3	25	312
	, NANDIGAMA , KRISHNA,					Counsellor name: G GOPI KUMAR ,Mobile: 7799097615	MBA			
	ANDHRA PRADESH, 521185					Counsellor name: K SRINIVASA RAO ,Mobile: 9491274962	M SC CHEMISTRY	-		
37	DR. CHENNUR RADHA SRISHNA REDDY	1	Andhra Pradesh	Aachraya Nagarjuna University	Privat e	Coordinator name: CHENNUR ,Mobile: 9177060688	M.SC	13	25	187
	DEGREE COLLEGE - SYDAPURAM,					Counsellor name: DR T.MALAKONDAIAH ,Mobile: 9885762976	M.A., P.HD.,			
	ASSESMENT NO:677, COLLEGE					Counsellor name: KOMMALA PRASADU ,Mobile: 9676178924	M.A.	-		
	ROAD, MOLKALAPU NDLA, SYDAPURAM,					Counsellor name: U SUDHAKAR ,Mobile: 9966240707	M.COM			
	SYDAPURAM, SRI POTTI SRIRAMULU					Counsellor name: CHENNUR ,Mobile: 9177060688	M.SC	-		
	(NELLORE), ANDHRA PRADESH, 524407					Counsellor name: K ANANTHAIAH ,Mobile: 9959329776	M.A			
						Counsellor name: B RAJENDRA PRASAD ,Mobile: 9642073154	M.SC			

						Counsellor name: K SUBRAHMANYAM ,Mobile: 9490142879	M.COM M.ED			
						Counsellor name: K MOHANRAO ,Mobile: 8008582806	M.A	•		
						Counsellor name: G ANITHA ,Mobile: 9493194367	M.A, B.ED.,			
						Counsellor name: BHUTHATTU SUBBA RAO ,Mobile: 9640122680	M.A.,B.ED			
						Counsellor name: M PADMAJA ,Mobile: 8639369313	M.A. (HINDI)			
						Counsellor name: DR P MURALI ,Mobile: 9440367974	M.A, B.ED., P.HD			
						Counsellor name: A CHINA SUBBAIAH ,Mobile: 9177398343	M.LI.SC			
38	SAI RAM DEGREE COLLEGE - KODUMURU,	1	Andhra Pradesh	Aachraya Nagarjuna University	Privat e	Coordinator name: P RAMACHANDRA REDDY,Mobile: 6303526970	MA	19	25	57
	18- 210/7/6/A/1, LAKSHMI NAGAR ,					Counsellor name: G MURALI ,Mobile: 9160260581	MA ENGLISH			
	KODUMUR, KODUMUR, KURNOOL,					Counsellor name: P SREERAMULA NAIDU ,Mobile: 8897590817	MA POLITICAL SCIENCE			

ANDHRA	Counsellor name: M	M.A
PRADESH,	OBULESU ,Mobile:	(POLITICAL
518464	9440238301	SCIENCE)
	Counsellor name: B	MA HISTORY
	SYAM KUMAR	
	,Mobile: 7396704141	
	Counsellor name: K S	M.SC
	SYAM SUNDAR	PSYCHOLOGY
	ACHARI ,Mobile:	
	6303526970	
	Counsellor name: C	M.COM
	YUGANDHAR ,Mobile:	
	9493112629	
	Counsellor name: S	M.COM
	MD RAFIQ ,Mobile:	
	9492946898	
	Counsellor name: B	MA
	RAJESH ,Mobile:	ECONOMICS
	9966028342	
	Counsellor name: K	MA HINDI
	KHASIM VALI ,Mobile:	
	9985131133	
	Counsellor name: C	MA
	VEERANNA ,Mobile:	ECONOMICS
	9573435689	
	Counsellor name: A	M.L.ISC
	JYOTHI ,Mobile:	
	9000815969	
	Counsellor name: G	M.COM
	SUDARSANA BABU	
	,Mobile: 7799485877	
	Counsellor name: V	MA TELUGU
	NAGAMANI ,Mobile:	

						Counsellor name: M GANGADHAR ,Mobile: 9515329320	M.COM			
						Counsellor name: A MUNEER BASHA ,Mobile: 8885333923	MCA			
						Counsellor name: S KHAMURUNNISA BEGUM ,Mobile: 9441836261	M.COM			
						Counsellor name: B T RAVI TEJA ,Mobile: 8309819940	MA ENGLISH			
						Counsellor name: U VEERESH ,Mobile: 9052521285	MA			
						Counsellor name: G MARRIDAS ,Mobile: 9394382338	MA TELUGU			
39	SRI SHANKARAS DEGREE	1	Andhra Pradesh	Aachraya Nagarjuna University	Privat e	Coordinator name: B THIMMAIAH,Mobile: 9502865992	MA	5	25	165
	COLLEGE - KURNOOL, 09, GAYATRI ESTATE					Counsellor name: RAGHU RAM REDDY ,Mobile: 9542153782	MA HISTORY			
	KURNOOL, SRI SANKARAS DEGREE COLLEGE, SRI					Counsellor name: Y LAXMAN ,Mobile: 9502865992	MA TELUGU			
	SANKARAS DEGREE COLLEGE,					Counsellor name: V D PEDDAIAH ,Mobile: 9553006603	MA SOCIOLOGY, MA RURAL DEVELOPMEN			
	KURNOOL, ANDHRA						Т			

	PRADESH, 518002					Counsellor name: CHANDRA ,Mobile: 9866053053 Counsellor name: P JEEVAN GOUD ,Mobile: 9949855002	MSC MA JMC			
40	SRI VIJAYANAND A DEGREE COLLEGE - MACHILIPATN AM, 25/352,	1	Andhra Pradesh	Aachraya Nagarjuna University	Privat e	Coordinator name: T.VIJAYA KRISHNA,Mobile: 7780133894 Counsellor name:	M.A M.SC	2	25	89
	GOVT HOSPITAL ROAD, BUTTAIPETA, MACHILIPATN AM, KRISHNA, ANDHRA PRADESH,					N.RAJASEKHAR ,Mobile: 9948335343 Counsellor name: T.VIJAYA KRISHNA ,Mobile: 7780133894	M.A			
41	521001 SRI KUMAR DEGREE COLLEGE - MANDASA, 00, BESIDE OLD NH5 ROAD, HARIPURAM, MANDASA, SRIKAKULAM, ANDHRA PRADESH, 532243	1	Andhra Pradesh	Aachraya Nagarjuna University	Privat e	Coordinator name: RAVI KUMAR MADDU,Mobile: 9492247173 Counsellor name: TAMADA DEEPA ,Mobile: 9666880983 Counsellor name: DUMMU LAXMAN RAO ,Mobile: 9908791765 Counsellor name: MARPU PAPA RAO ,Mobile: 9492247173	MBA MSC MSC MA	3	25	153

42	ALLURI SEETHA RAMARAJU DEGREE COLLEGE - YEERAMPETA, H.NO.7-53/5,	1	Andhra Pradesh	Aachraya Nagarjuna University	Privat e	Coordinator name: CH SATYANARAYANA,Mo bile: 9848586548 Counsellor name: CH SATYANARAYANA ,Mobile: 9848586548	MSC,MED MSC,MED	2	25	304
	YERRAMPETA, YERRAMPETA, CHINTOOR, EAST GODAVARI, ANDHRA PRADESH, 507113					Counsellor name: SHAIK NAZEER ,Mobile: 9000842901	MSC,MED			
43	SRI CHAITANYA DEGREE COLLEGE - PULIVENDULA , 2-6-93-1, GANDHI NAGAR, PULIVENDULA ,	1	Andhra Pradesh	Aachraya Nagarjuna University	Privat e	Coordinator name: A NARAYANA REDDY,Mobile: 8179771767 Counsellor name: L RAMA KULLAY ,Mobile: 9000405690 Counsellor name: Y VENKATA MAHINDRA	M.SC, MED MA MA	21	25	89
	PULIVENDULA , YSR KADAPA, ANDHRA PRADESH, 516390					,Mobile: 8074648805 Counsellor name: V MARUTHI ,Mobile: 8978820148 Counsellor name: M MOUNIKA ,Mobile: 9676297614	M.COM MA			
						Counsellor name: V VENKATA RAMANA ,Mobile: 9966368578	M.COM			

Counsellor name: A MA
RAMAIAH ,Mobile:
6300890934
Counsellor name: P MA
KISHORE ,Mobile:
9492541309
Counsellor name: Y MA
NARAYANA REDDY
,Mobile: 9059773740
Counsellor name: P MLIC
VENKATA SUBBAMMA
,Mobile: 9059773738
Counsellor name: E M.COM
GANGA RAVEENDRA
,Mobile: 9963627342
Counsellor name: T MCA
BHANU PRIYA ,Mobile:
9440193037
Counsellor name: M MA
GOVARDHAN ,Mobile:
6302681464
Counsellor name: B MA
DAVEEDU ,Mobile:
7013689060
Counsellor name: A M.SC, MED
NARAYANA REDDY
,Mobile: 8179771767
Counsellor name: G MA
MUNESWARAIAH
,Mobile: 8978798838
,191001112: 8978798838
Counsellor name: S MA
MUBARAK BASHA

						Counsellor name: K SUBRAMANYAM ,Mobile: 7032089922	MA			
						Counsellor name: K ABDUL RAZAQ ,Mobile: 7893259978	MA			
						Counsellor name: A RADHIKA ,Mobile: 9559258650	MA			
						Counsellor name: P VENKATA SUBBAREDDY ,Mobile: 9000865601	M.TECH			
						Counsellor name: S BALI REDDY ,Mobile: 9000865602	MLISC			
44	SMSKRA BHARATHI DEGREE COLLEGE -	1	Andhra Pradesh	Aachraya Nagarjuna University	Privat e	Coordinator name: NIMMANA DASU,Mobile: 9440436664	M.B.S	3	25	95
	SOMPETA, CHIKATI SOMPETA, KAVITI ROAD,					Counsellor name: NIMMANA DASU ,Mobile: 9440436664	M.B.S			
	SOMPETA, SOMPETA, SRIKAKULAM, ANDHRA					Counsellor name: PADMA VENKATA RAJU GARA ,Mobile: 8520802050	M.A.B.ED,.			
	PRADESH, 532284					Counsellor name: BODDA SREERAMAMURTY ,Mobile: 9010303454	M.A.B.ED.,			
45	S V COLLEGE OF HIGHER EDUCATION -	1	Andhra Pradesh		Privat e	Coordinator name: IRAGAM REDDY VISWESWAR	MBA	85	25	285

MYDUKUR,	Aachraya	REDDY,Mobile:	
148/200,	Nagarjuna	6281924538	
BADVEL	University	Counsellor name: G	M.COM
ROAD,		PULLAIAH ,Mobile:	
SETTIVARI		8886661532	
PALLI,		8880001332	
MYDUKUR,		Counsellor name: K	MA
YSR KADAPA,		RAHGUNANDHAN	
ANDHRA		,Mobile: 9986532536	
PRADESH,			
516172		Counsellor name: V	MA
		NARAYANA ,Mobile:	
		9866587512	
		Counsellor name: K	MA
		RAGHUNANDHAN	
		,Mobile: 8886666521	
		Counsellor name: D	MA
		VIJAYA ,Mobile:	
		9866872134	
		Counsellor name: D	M.COM
		THILAK ,Mobile:	
		6383529575	
		0303525375	
		Counsellor name: L	MA
		LAKSHMI ,Mobile:	
		9363526347	
		Counsellor name: L	M.COM
		SANKAR ,Mobile:	
		9000716175	
		5000710175	
		Counsellor name: D	MA
		KRISHNA MOORTHY	
		,Mobile: 9866872966	
		Counsellor name: S	MA
		BASHA ,Mobile:	
		8863653872	
		Counsellor name: Y K	MSC BED
		CHANDRA MOHAN	

REDDY ,Mobile:	
9502666638	
Counsellor name: D	MA
VIJAYA SEKHAR	
,Mobile: 9866853625	
Counsellor name: O	MSC
RAJASEKHAR ,Mobile:	
8352145691	
Counsellor name: V	MSC BED
BALA NARASIMHA	
REDDY ,Mobile:	
9441502226	
Counsellor name: K	MA
RAMANJANEYULU	
,Mobile: 9653215401	
Counsellor name: N.	MA
JAGADEESH ,Mobile:	
9502619691	
Counsellor name: K	MA
RAGHUNANDHAN	
,Mobile: 9866335212	
Counsellor name: S	MA
KARIMULLA ,Mobile:	
6303821512	
Counsellor name: P	MCA
KRISHNAIAH ,Mobile:	
9000719565	
Counsellor name: D	MA
VIJAYA SEKHAR	
,Mobile: 8886395241	
Counsellor name: N	MA
RAMANJANEYULU	
,Mobile: 9573382146	

			Counsellor name: K RAVI ,Mobile: 9052668001	MA
			Counsellor name: A MAHENDRA ,Mobile: 9985623131	MA
			Counsellor name: S SIVS SANJEEV KUMAR ,Mobile: 9866702980	MCA
			Counsellor name: G PULLAIAH ,Mobile: 9631843112	M.COM
			Counsellor name: G KIRAN ,Mobile: 9550554617	M.COM
		-	Counsellor name: D TIRUPALAIAH ,Mobile: 9652886001	MA
			Counsellor name: N JAGADEESH ,Mobile: 9502149715	MA
			Counsellor name: S LAKSHMI ,Mobile: 8342158391	MA
			Counsellor name: S JAKEER HUSSAIN ,Mobile: 6301788600	MA
			Counsellor name: D TIRUPALAIAH ,Mobile: 9652728844	MA
			Counsellor name: L SANKAR ,Mobile: 8886454231	M.COM

Counsellor name: G SANDHYA RANI ,Mobile: 6301246301	MSC MLISC
Counsellor name: IRAGAM REDDY VISWESWAR REDDY ,Mobile: 6281924538	MBA
Counsellor name: S LAKSHMI ,Mobile: 9168145232	MA
Counsellor name: K SREENIVASUL REDDY ,Mobile: 9663245812	MA
Counsellor name: D KRISHNA MOORTHY ,Mobile: 9963852144	MA
Counsellor name: K RAMANJANEYULU ,Mobile: 8886696352	MA
Counsellor name: V MAHENDRA ,Mobile: 9515648715	MA
Counsellor name: D HARI BABU ,Mobile: 9614321631	MBA
Counsellor name: S BASHA ,Mobile: 9000756512	MA
Counsellor name: DUGGIREDDY OBUL REDDY ,Mobile: 9866872955	MSC

Counsellor name: S MA
JAKEER HUSSAIN
,Mobile: 6303821510
Counsellor name: D MA
KRISHNA MOORTHY
,Mobile: 9963985466
Counsellor name: S MA
KARIMULLA ,Mobile:
9052886001
Counsellor name: V MA
NARAYANA ,Mobile:
9963852415
Counsellor name: L MA
SANKAR ,Mobile:
6303935213
Counsellor name: S MA
BASHA ,Mobile:
9885555412
Counsellor name: S MA
LAKSHMI ,Mobile:
9502668801
Counsellor name: MA (ENGLISH)
P.SURESH ,Mobile:
9502619692
Counsellor name: K MA
RAMANJANEYULU
,Mobile: 9963852131
Counsellor name: K MA
RAMANJANEYULU
,Mobile: 8365287512
Counsellor name: S MA
MAHABOOB BASHA

Counsellor name: S KARIMULLA ,Mobile: 9502164871	MA
Counsellor name: O RAJA SEKHAR ,Mobile: 9986523571	MSC
Counsellor name: K RAMANJANEYULU ,Mobile: 8886953251	MA
Counsellor name: Y K MOHAN ,Mobile: 9866651721	MSC
Counsellor name: RAMANJANELU ,Mobile: 9865278142	MA
Counsellor name: P SANJEEVA RAYUDU ,Mobile: 9000719566	MA
Counsellor name: O RAJ SEKHAR ,Mobile: 8315427813	MSC
Counsellor name: S BASHA ,Mobile: 9160665957	M.COM
Counsellor name: O RAJASEKHAR ,Mobile: 8315421452	MSC
Counsellor name: O RAJASEKHAR ,Mobile: 8378521469	MSC
Counsellor name: D MOORTHY ,Mobile: 9963852147	MA

	Counsellor name: T	MA
	TIRUPALAIAH ,Mobile:	
	8378569212	
	Counsellor name: V	MA
	NARAYANA ,Mobile:	
	9501246781	
	Counsellor name: D	MA MPHIL
	VIJAYA SEKHAR	
	,Mobile: 8183862145	
	Counsellor name: N	MA
	JAGADEESH ,Mobile:	
	9502197152	
	Counsellor name: O	MSC MLISC
	RAJA SEKHAR ,Mobile:	BED
	8374047579	
	Counsellor name: D	MA
	KRISHNA MOORTHY	
	,Mobile: 9963854244	
	Counsellor name: S	MA
	JAKEER ,Mobile:	
	6303824213	
	Counsellor name: A	MA
	MAHENDRA ,Mobile:	
	9160442535	
	Counsellor name: N	MA
	JAGADEESH ,Mobile:	
	6303865982	
	Counsellor name: K	MA
	RAGHUNANDHAN	
	,Mobile: 9866635422	
	Counsellor name: D	MA MPHIL
	Couriseiior name. D	
	VIJAYA SEKHAR	

						Counsellor name: K RAGHUNANDAN ,Mobile: 9963853215	MA			
						Counsellor name: V NARAYANA ,Mobile: 9966325691	MA	-		
						Counsellor name: D VIJAY ,Mobile: 8635298651	MA			
						Counsellor name: B REDDY SWAPNA ,Mobile: 9869352674	MA	-		
						Counsellor name: K MAHENDRA ,Mobile: 6301821510	MA			
						Counsellor name: K BASHA ,Mobile: 9638245178	MA			
						Counsellor name: K CHALAPATHI ,Mobile: 6309518633	MSC	-		
						Counsellor name: S JAKEER HUSSAIN ,Mobile: 9502145795	MA	_		
						Counsellor name: V NARAYANA ,Mobile: 9985624714	MA	-		
						Counsellor name: S LAKSHMI ,Mobile: 9963254610	MA			
46	DIVYA DEGREE COLLEGE -	1	Andhra Pradesh	Aachraya Nagarjuna University	Privat e	Coordinator name: S N M NAIDU,Mobile: 9848399154	M.COM	12	25	74

UNDI, 2-16,	Counsellor name: S N M.COM
KAPULA	M NAIDU ,Mobile:
VEEDHI,	9848399154
UNDI, UNDI,	Counsellor name: A MA ENGLISH
WEST	SAMBA SIVA RAO
GODAVARI,	,Mobile: 8985601113
ANDHRA	
PRADESH,	Counsellor name: MA TEL
534199	POTHULA ANAND
	KUMAR ,Mobile:
	9397139301
	Counsellor name: MA
	KOMMANA ECONOMICS
	VENKATESWARA RAO
	,Mobile: 8341416688
	Counsellor name: MA TEL
	NIDAMRTHI VENKATA
	PRABHAKAR ,Mobile:
	8688074708
	Counsellor name: K M.COM
	RAM BABU ,Mobile:
	9989532502
	Counsellor name: M MSC
	JAYALAKLSHMI COMPUTERS
	,Mobile: 9603227667
	Counsellor name: MA POLITICS
	MADDA RAVI ,Mobile:
	9642820844
	Counsellor name: MA ECO
	GARAGAPATHI
	HARSHA ,Mobile:
	9505644755
	9505044755
	Counsellor name: R V M.COM
	V S S KALYAN KUMAR
	,Mobile: 9951980207

						Counsellor name: KURKULA PITCHAYYA ,Mobile: 8879884630 Counsellor name: GEDDAM NARESH ,Mobile: 9603773660	M.COM MA ENGLISH			
47	SRI VIGNAN DEGREE COLLEGE - KADIRI, 111`, MIAN ROAD, KADIRI, KADIRI, ANANTAPUR,	1	Andhra Pradesh	Aachraya Nagarjuna University	Privat e	Coordinator name: K EARANARAPPA,Mobile : 8125317247 Counsellor name: M MANOHAR ,Mobile: 9441660545 Counsellor name: K	MA. BED	3	25	169
	ANDHRA PRADESH, 515591					Counsellor name: K EARANARAPPA ,Mobile: 9441447457 Counsellor name: K EARANARAPPA ,Mobile: 8125317247	MA, BED MA. BED			
48	SR DEGREE COLLEGE - GUDUR, 91-4- 35, UMMAR	1	Andhra Pradesh	Aachraya Nagarjuna University	Privat e	Coordinator name: U RANGA RAJU,Mobile: 9000311699 Counsellor name:	MA TELUGU MA POLTICAL	14	25	233
	NAGAR, BALAJI NAGAR, KURNOOL, KURNOOL, ANDHRA					RAMU ,Mobile: 9492759118 Counsellor name: B SUNITHA ,Mobile: 9000555355	SCIENCE MA ECONOMICS			
	PRADESH, 500035					Counsellor name: B NAGABHANUMATHI ,Mobile: 9959834834 Counsellor name: A	MA ENGLISH MA HISTORY			
						ASHOK ,Mobile: 9989004494				

						Counsellor name: A RAJINI ,Mobile: 9441832853	MA HINDI			
						Counsellor name: U RANGA RAJU ,Mobile: 9000311699	MA TELUGU			
						Counsellor name: T PRAVEEN KUMAR ,Mobile: 8247544878	мсом	-		
						Counsellor name: A SHIVA KRISHNA ,Mobile: 9603777424	MBA	-		
						Counsellor name: U SATISH ,Mobile: 9603911754	MA TELUGU	-		
						Counsellor name: A RAJINI ,Mobile: 9441832854	MA HINDI			
						Counsellor name: VINOD ,Mobile: 9160493705	мсом			
						Counsellor name: VINOD ,Mobile: 9160493706	мсом			
						Counsellor name: S KARUNAKAR ,Mobile: 9032661222	MSC.BED			
						Counsellor name: T RADHIKA ,Mobile: 7989508970	MLISC			
49	NARAYANA DEGREE COLLEGE - ,	1	Andhra Pradesh	Aachraya Nagarjuna University	Privat e	Coordinator name: S VALISAHEB,Mobile: 9985623462	M.A LLB	14	25	8

9/299-1,	Counsellor name: A MA	
ADONI ROAD,	RAMAKRISHNA	
KOSIGI,	,Mobile: 7661889292	
KOSIGI,	Counsellor name: MA	
(URNOOL,		
ANDHRA	VASUDEVACHARI	
PRADESH,	,Mobile: 9951147419	
518313	Counsellor name: S MA	
	MD SHIKINDAR	
	,Mobile: 9573617279	
	Counsellor name: T MA	
	BALAJI ,Mobile:	
	9610949498	
	Counsellor name: K MA	
	ISMAIL ,Mobile:	
	9966718411	
	Counsellor name: K MA	
	MANOHAR , Mobile:	
	9666108677	
	Counsellor name: S MA	
	VIJAY ,Mobile:	
	9985468541	
	Counsellor name: L M.L.ISC	
	MUNEER AHMED	
	,Mobile: 9440910531	
	Counsellor name: B M.COM	
	GIRISH ,Mobile:	
	9705497933	
	Counsellor name: P CH M.COM	
	USENI BASHA ,Mobile:	
	9666024025	
	Counsellor name: P MA	
	KADAIAH ,Mobile:	
	9618182592	

						Counsellor name: T BALAJI ,Mobile: 9160949498 Counsellor name: S VALISAHEB ,Mobile: 9985623462 Counsellor name: G USENAIAH ,Mobile: 9603309542	MA M.A LLB M.SC BED	-		
50	SANJEEV DEGREE COLLEGE - GOLLPROLU, 1-1, NEAR SBI, GOLLAPROLU,	1	Andhra Pradesh	Aachraya Nagarjuna University	Privat e	Coordinator name: KARRE PREMKUMAR,Mobile: 8919425295 Counsellor name: KARRE PREMKUMAR	MSC MSC	4	25	57
	GOLLAPROLU, EAST GODAVARI, ANDHRA PRADESH, 533445					,Mobile: 8919425295 Counsellor name: K SWATHI MADHURI ,Mobile: 7396949330	MLISC	-		
	333443					Counsellor name: MANINDRA ,Mobile: 9908516904 Counsellor name: K	MA MSC	-		
						PREMKUMAR ,Mobile: 9441256716				
51	SREE KOLLA VEERA SWAMY	1	Andhra Pradesh	Aachraya Nagarjuna University	Privat e	Coordinator name: DR.P.V.V.PRASAD,Mob ile: 9885270480	M.COM. MBA,PHD	23	25	371
	DEGREE COLLEGE - GOKAVARAM, 1-180/2,					Counsellor name: MADDA RAMBABU ,Mobile: 9110387007	M.A.B.ED.			
	SANJEEVAYYA NAGAR,					Counsellor name: GALINKA SEKHAR	M.A.B.ED.			

GOKAVARAM,	BABU ,Mobile:
GOKAVARAM,	9441237021
EAST	Counsellor name: M.A.
GODAVARI,	KOTA VENKATA BUCHI
ANDHRA	BAPANNA ,Mobile:
PRADESH,	9492951771
533286	
	Counsellor name: M.A.M.ED.
	ENNETI YESAMMA
	,Mobile: 8500800810
	Counsellor name: MCA
	JUTTA MANI KUMARI
	,Mobile: 9133122392
	Counsellor name: M.A.
	PUSAM BAPI RAJU
	DORA ,Mobile:
	8187837833
	Counsellor name: M.COM
	ROTTE ABBULU
	,Mobile: 9553731048
	Counsellor name: M.SC.
	MAHAMMAD
	COMPUTERS
	JILANIKHAN ,Mobile:
	9493277992
	Counsellor name: M.A.
	BHASKARA BABU
	GALINKA ,Mobile:
	9492951780
	Counsellor name: M.A.B.ED.
	SIDDILLA RAJU
	,Mobile: 9000604719
	,10100115. 3000004713
	Counsellor name: R V M.A.
	SATYANARAYANA
	,Mobile: 9885970162

Counsellor name: DR. P.V.V.PRASAD	MBA PH.D
,Mobile: 9885270488	
Counsellor name: B	M.COM.
VAMSI KRISHNA	
,Mobile: 6305141314	
Counsellor name:	M.SC.
TOTTA SWATHI	
,Mobile: 8074491740	
Counsellor name:	M.A.
MATTE NAGESWARA	
RAO ,Mobile:	
9492146536	
Counsellor name: M	M.A.B.ED.
CHANTI BABU ,Mobile:	
9912978950	
Counsellor name: A V	M.COM
V SATYANARAYANA	
,Mobile: 9490267348	
Counsellor name:	M.A.
MARRA ASHOK	
KUMAR ,Mobile:	
8500125778	
Counsellor name:	M.A.
ENNETI BABU RAO	
,Mobile: 6301091473	
Counsellor name: Y	M.A.B.ED.
SURYA KUMARI	
,Mobile: 9059045358	
Counsellor name:	M.COM.
DR.P.V.V.PRASAD	MBA,PHD
,Mobile: 9885270480	
Counsellor name:	M.COM
	1

						BABU ,Mobile: 9492179761 Counsellor name: DASARI SUDHA RANI ,Mobile: 9110335397	M.COM.			
52	SAHITHYA DEGREE COLLEGE - KHAJIPETA, 4/418-3, CHARLOPALLI ROAD, KHAJIPETA SUNKESULA, KHAJIPETA, YSR KADAPA, ANDHRA PRADESH, 516203	1	Andhra Pradesh	Aachraya Nagarjuna University	Privat e	Coordinator name: N MARY BAI,Mobile: 9441190150 Counsellor name: DT VENKATAIAHR. ,Mobile: 9703912727 Counsellor name: N MARY BAI ,Mobile: 9441190150 Counsellor name: G LAKSHMI PRASANNA KUMARI ,Mobile: 9381359650 Counsellor name: B SURESH BABU ,Mobile: 9985465868 Counsellor name: O RAJASEKHAR ,Mobile: 8374047579 Counsellor name: P NAVEEN KUMAR ,Mobile: 9550528998 Counsellor name: D VENKATAIAH ,Mobile: 7075251821 Counsellor name: N SIVAKRISHNA ,Mobile: 6303461066	MCA MA TELUGU (PHD) MCA MCOM BED MSC BED MSC BED MCOM MA ENGLISH MCOM	22	25	25

Counsellor name: G	MSC
SREDHAR BABU	
,Mobile: 7989309313	
Counsellor name: J	M SC
RAJESH ,Mobile:	
9550029149	
Counsellor name: P	MSC BED
BHASKAR ,Mobile:	
9542954214	
Counsellor name: D	МСОМ
HARINATH BABU	
,Mobile: 7780451392	
Counsellor name: L	MCA
PULLA REDDY , Mobile:	
8106130624	
Counsellor name: N	MCA
SANJEEVA REDDY	
,Mobile: 7702801779	
Counsellor name: N	MCA MED
SANJEEVA REDDY	
,Mobile: 7702801559	
Counsellor name: A	MA
NAGARJUNA ,Mobile:	
7661946407	
Counsellor name:	MCOM BED
BHASKAR REDDY S	
,Mobile: 9985184327	
Counsellor name: L	MSC BED
ANIL KUMAR REDDY	
,Mobile: 9491514301	
Counsellor name: V	MA BED
NARAYANA ,Mobile:	

						Counsellor name: K SAIRAMREDDY ,Mobile: 8886443025 Counsellor name: G VIJAYA KUMAR ,Mobile: 9885301748 Counsellor name: D HARINATH BABU ,Mobile: 9963183766	M SC BED M SC MCOM			
53	G.R.R. T.P.R.DEGREE COLLEGE - KANDULAPUR AM CUMBUM, 133A, MAIN ROAD, KANDULAPUR AM, CUMBUM, PRAKASAM, ANDHRA PRADESH, 523333	1	Andhra Pradesh	Aachraya Nagarjuna University	Privat e	Coordinator name: K RANGA REDDY,Mobile: 9959710555 Counsellor name: NAGALAKSHMI K ,Mobile: 9618593817 Counsellor name: G SAILAJA ,Mobile: 9705517708 Counsellor name: N RAGHAVA ,Mobile: 6300983028 Counsellor name: RAVI KUMAR ADDANKI ,Mobile: 9493254574 Counsellor name: CH UMA KALYANI ,Mobile: 9542071168 Counsellor name: BHARATHI K ,Mobile: 9948125772 Counsellor name: B	MA MA MA MA MA MA MA MA MA MA MA	106	25	136

		KUMAR ,Mobile: 9494946418	
		Counsellor name: P RAGHUNADHA REDDY	MA
		,Mobile: 8328372162	
		Counsellor name: G V	MCA
		NARAYANA REDDY ,Mobile: 9704309808	
		Counsellor name:	MSC
		CHENNAKESAVULU ,Mobile: 9502249710	
		Counsellor name: P SRINIVASA REDDY	MSC
		,Mobile: 9182428934	
		Counsellor name: TADUVA	MA BED
		MAHALAKSHMI ,Mobile: 7997812816	
		Counsellor name: SUTLA ANIL KUMAR	MA
		,Mobile: 9502532311	
		Counsellor name: P ADINARAYANA ,Mobile: 9703303403	MA MED
		Counsellor name: SK VALI BASHA ,Mobile: 7095529751	MA
		Counsellor name: G MARY ,Mobile: 9676509153	MSC
		Counsellor name: D RAGHU RAMA RAJU ,Mobile: 9346715590	МА

Counsellor name: SK MA AMEER BASHA ,Mobile: 8885556495	
Counsellor name: MA POTHUGANTI SIREESHA ,Mobile: 9160259480	
Counsellor name:MAPALLEPOGU PULLAIABABU ,Mobile:8885556493	
Counsellor name: BMAHARISH RAJ ,Mobile:7032991149	
Counsellor name: MA BED KAMURI ABRAHAM ,Mobile: 9966858559	
Counsellor name: K MBA VENKATESWARLU ,Mobile: 9505686592	
Counsellor name: MA PASUPULETI VINOD KUMAR ,Mobile: 7396114571	
Counsellor name: MA NAYINI KALYAN ,Mobile: 6303227458	
Counsellor name: Y MCOM EDUKONDALU ,Mobile: 6305828909	
Counsellor name: MA MED MANCHA BODAIAH ,Mobile: 9000187663	

Counsellor name: M MSC NAGAMANI ,Mobile: 9704583341
Counsellor name: B MA KISHORE ,Mobile: 9948374705
Counsellor name:MANAKKA PEDDA RAO
Counsellor name:MA BEDSANDU NARAYANA,Mobile: 8506820334
Counsellor name:MA BEDIMMADI VENKATALAKSHMI DURGA,Mobile: 7386961394
Counsellor name:MA BEDRAVI PEDDARYUDU,Mobile: 8142459274
Counsellor name:MABOBBA SNEHA
Counsellor name: MCOM BHUPANI VENKATESH ,Mobile: 8464902660
Counsellor name:MSCPRATICHI MALLA,Mobile: 6372448944
Counsellor name: K MA BED SRINIVASULU ,Mobile: 9666191966
Counsellor name: M MA DURGAMMA ,Mobile: 7702386606

			Counsellor name: K KISHORE BABU VEMULAPATI ,Mobile: 7673989948	MA MED	
			Counsellor name: B	MLISC	
			PAVANA LAKSHMI		
			,Mobile: 8019969523		
			Counsellor name: L	MA	
			MOHAN REDDY		
			,Mobile: 9505559553		
			Counsellor name: S	MSC	
			SRINIVASULU ,Mobile:		
			9491418014		
			Counsellor name: P	MA	
			GOPI ,Mobile:		
			9912364746		
			Counsellor name:	MA	
			SONALI MOHANTY		
			,Mobile: 8327727381		
			Counsellor name:	MA	
			CHALUVADI		
			MANIKANTA ,Mobile:		
			8885588285		
			Counsellor name: K	MLISC	
			SRIDHAR ,Mobile:		
			9666718986		
			Counsellor name: CH	MSC	
			ESWARA REDDY		
			,Mobile: 9160647302		
			Counsellor name: P	MA	
			VENKATA SUBBULU		
			,Mobile: 8328462672		

			Counsellor name: V SOBHANA ,Mobile: 7013844046 Counsellor name: A HIMA SINDHU ,Mobile: 9848628355	MA	
			Counsellor name: SHANKAR V PRASADA REDDY ,Mobile: 7386695536	MA BED	
			Counsellor name: SYED HUSSAIN ,Mobile: 8096068957	MA BED	
			Counsellor name: CHALAPATHI RAO ,Mobile: 9573703819	MA BED	
			Counsellor name: CH SRIDEVI ,Mobile: 9643567422	MA	
			Counsellor name: SYED BASHA SK ,Mobile: 9866041101	MA BED	
			Counsellor name: DASARI ANUSHA ,Mobile: 9966731266	MA BED	
			Counsellor name: P ANURADHA ,Mobile: 9000443150	MA BED	
			Counsellor name: A CHINNA BABU ,Mobile: 7036329242	MA BED	
			Counsellor name: MUDARSU	MA BED	

VENKATESWARLU ,Mobile: 8096919870	
Counsellor name: GUMMA NARAYANA ,Mobile: 9927771364	MA
Counsellor name: DR PASUPULETI RAMPRASAD ,Mobile: 9603802126	MSW PHD
Counsellor name: CH BABU ,Mobile: 9866472770	MA
Counsellor name: SALOMI USUPETLA ,Mobile: 7901451722	MA
Counsellor name: MUNAGALA SESHA RAO ,Mobile: 9642479633	мсом
Counsellor name: DUDUKULA MUNAF ,Mobile: 9652213926	MA
Counsellor name: VADAPALLI DRAKSHAYINI ,Mobile: 9573407404	MA
Counsellor name: GOPALUNI VIJAY ,Mobile: 6281928273	MAMED
Counsellor name: JAMADAGNI ,Mobile: 8328383114	мсом

		Counsellor name:	MA	
		DARA PRAMEELA RANI		
		,Mobile: 7702110882		
		Counsellor name:	MA	
		ANUMULA PRASAD		
		,Mobile: 7661001008		
		Counsellor name:	MA JMC	
		RAVINDRA REDDY		
		MUDUMALA ,Mobile:		
		9948889143		
		Counsellor name:	MA	
		CHITTEM SUNIL		
		,Mobile: 8398247650		
		Counsellor name: Y	MA MED	
		RATNA SEKHA		
		,Mobile: 9553259308		
		Counsellor name:	MSC	
		AMBORU AMULYA		
		,Mobile: 8309698311		
		Counsellor name: SK	MA	
		PEERA ,Mobile:		
		9959710555		
		Counsellor name: P	MA	
		SRIDEVI ,Mobile:		
		9640622187		
		Counsellor name:	MSC	
		POTHUGANTI		
		MEGHANA ,Mobile:		
		7981856200		
		Counsellor name:	MA BED	
		SAKAM PULLA REDDY		
		,Mobile: 9949920642		

Counsellor name: CH MA BED RAMANA REDDY ,Mobile: 7013205624	
Counsellor name: MA TRILOCHAN MAHARANA ,Mobile: 9776969033	
Counsellor name: Y MA KASI RAO ,Mobile: 8464021535	
Counsellor name: T MA GURAVAIAH ,Mobile: 9391339947	
Counsellor name: MA PULLA VENKATA RAMANAMMA ,Mobile: 9705126447	
Counsellor name: N MTECH HYMAVATHI ,Mobile: 9063001414	
Counsellor name: MA GAJENDRA RAO MOKSHAGUNDAM ,Mobile: 8978932656	
Counsellor name:MCOMDANDU RAVI ,Mobile:9032343808	
Counsellor name: B MA SANJANA DIVYA RANI ,Mobile: 9949956944	
Counsellor name: MA GAJJA ANUSHA ,Mobile: 7997907147	

		Counsellor name: KALE RAMANJANEYULU ,Mobile: 9618614615	мсом	
		Counsellor name: ASULA VENKATA KIRAN KUMAR NAIDU ,Mobile: 9182673657	MA BED	
		Counsellor name: V NARAYANAMMA SODA ,Mobile: 9542453797	MA BED	
		Counsellor name: PAMURI BRAHMAIAH ,Mobile: 8464973058	MA BED	
		Counsellor name: KANUMRLAPUDI BHAGYAM ,Mobile: 9959815165	MA	
		Counsellor name: V BHARATH CHANDRA ,Mobile: 8886367918	MA	
		Counsellor name: SESHASEYANA REDDY ,Mobile: 9966028098	MSC	
		Counsellor name: D CHANDRA KALA ,Mobile: 9346469159	MA	
		Counsellor name: GUVVALA RAMYA ,Mobile: 7989805534	MSC	
		Counsellor name: TELAGANI	MA	

						NAGESWARI ,Mobile: 7730068285 Counsellor name: M ANIL KUMAR REDDY ,Mobile: 9752849296 Counsellor name:	MA			
						PADAGANDLA SIVA BHAVANI ,Mobile: 7901295521				
						Counsellor name: Y RAJESHWARI ,Mobile: 9110758048	МА	-		
						Counsellor name: K SWATHI ,Mobile: 9948570895	MA			
						Counsellor name: M VENKATESH ,Mobile: 8096532015	мсом			
						Counsellor name: M SRINIVASA NAIK ,Mobile: 9701613499	MA			
						Counsellor name: SHAIK MUNTAJ ,Mobile: 7794866874	MA			
						Counsellor name: CH THANUSRI ,Mobile: 6300247898	MSC			
54	TSR DEGREE AND PG COLLEGE - PIDUGURALL	1	Andhra Pradesh	Aachraya Nagarjuna University	Privat e	Coordinator name: T. YALAMANDA REDDY,Mobile: 9440263754	M.SC	3	25	91
	A, 00, MAIN ROAD, PIDUGURALL A,					Counsellor name: T. YALAMANDA REDDY ,Mobile: 9440263754	M.SC			

278

A, PID A, G ANI PRA	DUGURALL DUGURALL GUNTUR, DHRA ADESH, 2413					Counsellor name: S. MOHAN DAS ,Mobile: 9949283633 Counsellor name: TEDLA DHANUNJAYA ,Mobile: 9246738001	M.A M.SC B.ED			
NA(AN/ DEC PG NEL RO/ BAL 2, C SHC SHC NEL RO/ BAL GOI YSR ANI PRA	CHAPUDY GABHUSH AM GREE AND COLLEGE - LLORE	1	Andhra Pradesh	Aachraya Nagarjuna University	Privat e	Coordinator name: RACHAPUDY VENKATA SAI KRISHNA,Mobile: 9440261908 Counsellor name: S. MURALI KRISHNA ,Mobile: 6309838551 Counsellor name: T. BALA OBULESU ,Mobile: 7981611002 Counsellor name: A. SIVAIAH ,Mobile: 9966452656 Counsellor name: P.V. PRASAD ,Mobile: 8328359091 Counsellor name: P JAKEER HUSSAIN ,Mobile: 9492408036 Counsellor name: CHINNI SATYANARAYANA ,Mobile: 9440740477 Counsellor name: P. JAKEER HUSSAIN ,Mobile: 9092408036	M.A, B.L. M.A, B.L. M.A, JOURNALISM AND MASS COMMUNICAT ION M.COM, B.ED M.A, B.ED M.A, M.ED M.SC, B.ED M.SC, B.ED	20	25	48

Counsellor name: M. M.A., E C. KONDA REDDY ,Mobile: 7396431262	3.ED
Counsellor name: CH. M.A., E ANANTHA PADMA LATHA ,Mobile: 8688794279	3.ED
Counsellor name: M. M.C.A. LAKSHMI DEVI ,Mobile: 8297160304	, B.ED
Counsellor name: G. M.A., , PRASAD RAO ,Mobile: 9959870815	B.ED
Counsellor name: P M.SC, KAMAL HUSSAIN ,Mobile: 9705020146	B.ED
Counsellor name: L. M.A., OBAIAH ,Mobile: 9177660279	B.ED
Counsellor name: M.M.SC.,NAGESH ,Mobile:7013782061	M.PHIL
Counsellor name: E. M.A., 1 TIRUPATHI ,Mobile: 9398377412	.P.T.
Counsellor name: B.M.COMASHOK ,Mobile:APSET,8919219919UGCNE	
Counsellor name: C. M.CON NARESH ,Mobile: 6302953045	Λ
Counsellor name: L. M.A., M RAMMOHAN REDDY ,Mobile: 9966118972	M.ED

						Counsellor name: V.V. CHALAPATHI ,Mobile: 9398948182 Counsellor name: R.V.SAI KRISHNA ,Mobile: 9440261908	M.A., T.P.T M.A, B.L.	_		
56	SRI POTTI SRIRAMULU DEGREE COLLEGE - DARSI, 380/4, ADDANKI	1	Andhra Pradesh	Aachraya Nagarjuna University	Privat e	Coordinator name: YELURI SUBBA RAO,Mobile: 9441489118 Counsellor name: N	M.SC ,B.ED MA ENGLISH	8	25	149
	ROAD, DARSI, DARSI,					KALYANA RAO ,Mobile: 8500411291		_		
	PRAKASAM, ANDHRA PRADESH, 523247					Counsellor name: YELURI SUBBA RAO ,Mobile: 9441489118	M.SC ,B.ED			
	525247					Counsellor name: A SRINIVASULU ,Mobile: 9849799237	MA TELUGU			
						Counsellor name: G PRASAD ,Mobile: 9985911206	MA ECONOMICS			
						Counsellor name: DR.PODILI PEDDIRAJU ,Mobile: 9390064255	PH.D,M.PHIL, M.SC,M.ED			
						Counsellor name: VENKANNA VADDEBOINA ,Mobile: 9703761531	MA SOCIOLOGY			
						Counsellor name: D BHASKAR REDDY ,Mobile: 8125770164	MA HISTORY			

NAME OF HEI: ANUCDE TYPE OF HEI: DUAL MODE

						Counsellor name: U YEDUKONDALU ,Mobile: 9703884910	MA POLITICAL SCIENCE			
57	PNCA DEGREE COLLEGE - SOMARAJUPA LLI, 4-1, SOMARAJUPA	1	Andhra Pradesh	Aachraya Nagarjuna University	Privat e	Coordinator name: NEPPALA GEETHARANI,Mobile: 9949973660	MCA,M.TECH, PHD	81	25	21
	LLI ROAD, SOMARAJUPA LLI,					Counsellor name: MUTCHU RADHIKA ,Mobile: 7989003848	M.A			
	SINGARAYAK ONDA, PRAKASAM, ANDHRA					Counsellor name: NALAGATALA KARTHIK ,Mobile: 7702471364	M.COM			
	PRADESH, 523101					Counsellor name: SHAKIRABEGUM SHAIK ,Mobile: 9505561416	M.A (HISTORY)			
						Counsellor name: BEEBI SHAIK ,Mobile: 9440817500	M.A			
						Counsellor name: MADALA SAMBASIVA RAO ,Mobile: 9603949884	M.A. (COMPUTER APPLICATION)			
						Counsellor name: Y SREENU ,Mobile: 8185995446	MA JMC			
						Counsellor name: AHMADBASHA SAYYAD ,Mobile: 8885335709	M.A			
						Counsellor name: N SHALYUM RAJU ,Mobile: 8639412244	MA HISTORY			

Counsellor name: M.A (TELUGU) CHETTI THIRUMALAIAH ,Mobile: 8096373692
Counsellor name: K MLISC RAVI KUMAR ,Mobile: 9704992122
Counsellor name: S M.A (POLITICS) KUMARI PONDUGULA ,Mobile: 6281164630
Counsellor name: M MCOM PRASAD ,Mobile: 9959851521
Counsellor name: SK M.A (HINDI) SUBHANI ,Mobile: 8885560921
Counsellor name: M.L.I.S.C KOMMU SANTOSH ,Mobile: 8977833876
Counsellor name:M.AKOLLURI MADHAVI(POLITICAL,Mobile: 9010502900SCIENCE)
Counsellor name:M.A (HINDI)SHAIK MASTANVALI,Mobile: 9014331221
Counsellor name: M.COM NALLAPU MALYADRI ,Mobile: 8179965142
Counsellor name: K M.A SRINUVASULU (ECONOMICS) ,Mobile: 9966987511

Counsellor name: M.L I.S.C LINGABATHINA VAMSI ,Mobile: 9951373937	
Counsellor name: G M.A PAVANI ,Mobile: 9494529119 (SANSKRIT)	
Counsellor name:M.COM (SKILLGOTTALA ANUSHADEVELOPMEN,Mobile: 9640099766T COURSES)	
Counsellor name:M.AMEDIKONDA(SOCIOLOGY)PREMCHAND ,Mobile:9398615017	
Counsellor name:M.A(HISTORY)DOKKAVENKATESWARLU,Mobile: 9177567850	
Counsellor name:M.A (TELUGU)LEVVAKAA SUNEETHA,Mobile: 9494023255	
Counsellor name: M.COM CHELLA RAJASEKHAR (BANKING) ,Mobile: 9985199805	
Counsellor name: M.A (HINDI) SHAIK HASEENA ,Mobile: 7013570130	
Counsellor name:M.ACHOPPARA RAJITHA(ECONOMICS),Mobile: 7670933674	
Counsellor name:M.A.(SPECIALGUDIPUDITELUGU)CHAITANYA ,Mobile:9491447484	

Counsellor name: A KONDAIAH ,Mobile: 9000437049	M.COM
Counsellor name: P SIVAPARVATHI ,Mobile: 9553735244	M.COM
Counsellor name: KATTA AVINASH ,Mobile: 9866289731	M.L.I.SC (MASTER OF LIBRARY AND INFORMATION SCIENCE)
Counsellor name: GATTUBOING SABARI ,Mobile: 9948028792	M.COM (ACCOUNTANC Y)
Counsellor name: SUMATHI R ,Mobile: 9505854710	M.L.ISC. (MASTER OF LIBRARY INFORMATION SCIENCE
Counsellor name: PONUGOTI SUBHASHINI ,Mobile: 9247203786	M.A (POLITICAL SCIENCE)
Counsellor name: SINGAMANENI SUNEETHA ,Mobile: 9676721048	M.A (SKILL DEVALOPMEN T COURSES
Counsellor name: DEVARAPALLI NAREN ,Mobile: 9160070990	M.A. (COMPUTER APPLICATION)
Counsellor name: R VENKATESWARA SARMA ,Mobile: 9346751233	M.A (JOURNALISM AND MASS COMMUNICAT ION)

Counsellor name: M.COM BATTALA RAJESH ,Mobile: 9703933973
Counsellor name:MCA,M.TECH,NEPPALAPHDGEETHARANI ,Mobile:9949973660
Counsellor name: M.A. DOMA HEMASRI ,Mobile: 6301437740 (ENGLISH)
Counsellor name:M.AKUMBA MOJESH(ECONOMICS),Mobile: 7993756189
Counsellor name: M.L.I.S.C SHAIK GOUSIYA (MASTER OF ,Mobile: 9052793881 LIBARY INFORMATION SCIENCE)
Counsellor name:M.COMBRAHMAIAH(ACCOUNTANCDUVVURU ,Mobile:Y)8247286756
Counsellor name:M.AGUDDANTI(SOCIOLOGY)SUBBAMMA ,Mobile:9550682209
Counsellor name: M.A SHAIK ABDUL NISAR ,Mobile: 9247394745 (SANSKRIT)
Counsellor name: M.A (HISTORY) PALAKEERTHI SRAVANI ,Mobile: 9121713661

		Counsellor name: PALETI AMBICA ,Mobile: 7901393260 Counsellor name: SAVALAM SUBHASHINI ,Mobile: 9502819110	M.S.W. (MASTER OF SOCIAL WORK) M.A (ENGLISH)
		Counsellor name: R VENKATESWARLU ,Mobile: 9542268698	M.A (PUBLIC ADMINISTRA TION)
		Counsellor name: POTLURI TRIVENI ,Mobile: 8978515906	M.A (COMPUTER APPLICATION)
		Counsellor name: VANAJA VASANTHA KUMARI ,Mobile: 6303301253	M.A. (HISTORY)
		Counsellor name: BADITHALA SIVA KUMAR ,Mobile: 8985565391	M.A (SPECIAL TELUGU)
		Counsellor name: PEMALA ACHANA ,Mobile: 8074126903	M.A. (HISTORY)
		Counsellor name: KUNCHALA BRAHIMAIAH ,Mobile: 9602368388	M.COM
		Counsellor name: VALERU ALEKHYA ,Mobile: 9985003794	M.A. (ENGLISH)
		Counsellor name: ESTARLA MANEMMA ,Mobile: 9381259473	M.A

287

Counsellor name:	M.S.W	
NAGAJUNA NALAM		
,Mobile: 9652570122	(MASTER OF SOCIAL WORK)	
Counsellor name:	M.L.ISC.(MAST	
PELLETI MAHESH	ER OF LIBRARY	
,Mobile: 7997403433	AND	
	INFORMATION	
	SCIENCE)	
Counsellor name:	M.A.(TELUGU)	
OBAIAH GADDALA		
,Mobile: 8179582608		
Counsellor name:	M.A.(COPUTER	
LAVANYA MENDA	APPLICATION)	
,Mobile: 7893110083		
Counsellor name:	M.A.	
PURNA RAMADEVI	(POLITICS)	
,Mobile: 9966068102		
Counsellor name:	M.A	
PANDIT VIJAYA RAJU	(ECONOMICS)	
,Mobile: 9959637252		
Counsellor name:	M.A.	
UPPIRETLA	(SPECICAL	
SRINIVASARAO	ENGLISH)	
,Mobile: 8019218070		
Counsellor name:	MA POLITICAL	
DAMMALA	SCIENCE	
NAGESWARA RAO		
,Mobile: 8186930587		
Counsellor name:	M.A (DIPLOMA	
CHIDITHOTI CHANDINI	IN	
,Mobile: 7416127550	PSYCHOLOGY	
,	GUIDANCE	
	AND	
	COUNSELING	

		Counsellor name: DAMAVARPU NAGAJUNA ,Mobile: 9000114866	M.COM	
	S T	Counsellor name: SUDHEER KUMAR THUMMAPUDI Mobile: 9381699595	M.A	
	J	Counsellor name: N IHANSILAXMI ,Mobile: 8143395246	M.A(JOURNALI SM AND MASS COMMUNICAT ION	
	ĸ	Counsellor name: KAVITHA YADLAPALLI Mobile: 9110366027	M.A. (PSYCHOLOGY)	
	F	Counsellor name: PRASANTHI KANUMURI ,Mobile: 9959319366	M.A.(JOURNAL ISAM AND MASS COMMUNICAT ION)	
	N	Counsellor name: M.V.RAMBABU Mobile: 9703373134	MCA	
	т	Counsellor name: TALARI VENKATA RAO Mobile: 9985152077	MA TELUGU	
	N K	Counsellor name: VENKATA RAO KOLAKALURI ,Mobile: 9505261051	M.A (ECONOMICS)	
	G F	Counsellor name: GADDALA PUSHPALATHA Mobile: 6300412629	M.A (SOCIOLOGY)	

						Counsellor name: G SATYAKANTH ,Mobile: 9705841676 Counsellor name: G GOVINDA RAO ,Mobile: 8464970141	MA ENGLISH MA SOCIOLOGY			
						Counsellor name: HEMALATHA KATTA ,Mobile: 9121118091 Counsellor name: VEMURI PRATHAP	M.S.W (MASTER OF SOCIAL WORK) M.A (ENGLISH)			
						,Mobile: 8096518485 Counsellor name: SHAIK JAHEED	M.A			
						,Mobile: 9490786258 Counsellor name: MALLARAPU	M.A(TELUGU)			
						ADILAKSHMI ,Mobile: 9390983851 Counsellor name: P	M.A			
						MAHESH ,Mobile: 9381800705	(ECONOMICS)			
58	SRI VENKATESWA RA COLLEGE OF ARTS AND	1	Andhra Pradesh	Aachraya Nagarjuna University	Privat e	Coordinator name: A HARI NARAYANA,Mobile: 9573559000	M.A.,M.PHIL,	2	25	15
	COMPUTER SCIENCE - PRODDUTUR, 4/657-7,					Counsellor name: A HARI NARAYANA ,Mobile: 9573559000	M.A.,M.PHIL,			
	NAMA YARIKALAYYA ASRAMAM, PRODDATUR,					Counsellor name: P GOWRI SANKAR ,Mobile: 6301225355	MCA.,MSW			
	PRODDATUR, YSR KADAPA,									

	ANDHRA PRADESH, 516360									
59	SRI RAMAIAH DEGREE COLLEGE -	1	Andhra Pradesh	Aachraya Nagarjuna University	Privat e	Coordinator name: B SREE RAMULU,Mobile: 9959066240	M.A.,M.ED	3	25	92
	KURNOOL, 220A, JAGADESH MALL,					Counsellor name: B SREE RAMULU ,Mobile: 9959066240	M.A.,M.ED			
	KURNOOL, KURNOOL, KURNOOL,					Counsellor name: VENKATESWRLU ,Mobile: 8106676107	MSC			
	ANDHRA PRADESH, 518001					Counsellor name: M SURESH BABU ,Mobile: 9705220525	MA., MLISC			
60	VIVEKANAND A DEGREE COLLEGE -	1	Andhra Pradesh	Aachraya Nagarjuna University	Gover nmen t	Coordinator name: R PEDDI RAJU,Mobile: 9440372688	M.A , M.A , B.L	44	25	63
	JANGAREDDI GUDEM, 13- 2-13 , REMALLIVARI					Counsellor name: SRIHARSHA NULAKANI ,Mobile: 9642726563	M.A. HINDI			
	STREET , COLLEGE ROAD , JANAGAREDD					Counsellor name: LAVANYA CHEDE ,Mobile: 9494174587	M.B.A			
	IGUDEM, WEST GODAVARI,					Counsellor name: SATYA PILLI ,Mobile: 9494156562	MA ECONOMICS			
	ANDHRA PRADESH, 534447					Counsellor name: R PEDDI RAJU ,Mobile: 9440372688	M.A , M.A , B.L			
						Counsellor name: RAVINDAR THOTTI ,Mobile: 9912965653	M.A. TELUGU			

Counsellor name: MA ENGLISH MEDIDHI DHANALAKSHMI ,Mobile: 9642785458	
Counsellor name: M.COM SRINU SURE ,Mobile: 8145136523	
Counsellor name: M.COM NARESH THONDA ,Mobile: 9945632143	
Counsellor name: M.COM ARUNA KALLA ,Mobile: 9505940241	
Counsellor name: M.A. HISTORY ANJIBABU THOTA ,Mobile: 7809359492	
Counsellor name: M.COM SRINIVAS KOLLI ,Mobile: 9440415122	
Counsellor name: MCA GARIKIMUKKALA KRUPANANDAM ,Mobile: 9492985421	
Counsellor name:MCAMAHESH ANDUGULA,Mobile: 9391325258	
Counsellor name:MA(HISTORY)NAVEEN KUMARAKULA ,Mobile:90144666789014466678	
Counsellor name: MHRM DHANUSH PODDE ,Mobile: 8309359492	

Counsellor name: SAI	MA
SURESH MEKALA	SOCIOLOGY
,Mobile: 9912495123	
Counsellor name:	MA SANSKRIT
PRASAD POTHANA	
,Mobile: 9505970701	
Counsellor name: SAI	M.A. ENGLISH
TOORA ,Mobile:	
9014466675	
Counsellor name:	MA TELUGU
SHAIK SAKHEENA	
,Mobile: 9494174521	
Counsellor name:	M.B.A
SANTHOSH THOTA	
,Mobile: 9666265548	
Counsellor name:	M.A.
VENKATARATNAM	(ECONOMICS)
MAMIDI ,Mobile:	
9642726546	
Counsellor name:	M.C.A
VEERANJANEYULU	
PULAPAKULA ,Mobile:	
9542378342	
Counsellor name: R	M.A, M.A ,
NIRMALA ,Mobile:	B.ED
9493237434	
Counsellor name:	MA ENGLISH
NAGESWARA RAO	
ALLE ,Mobile:	
9391352521	
Counsellor name:	MA HISTORY
NARAVULA MAITHILI	

Counsellor name: MA TELUGU RAMARAO GEDDAM ,Mobile: 9347254541
Counsellor name: N M.COM NAGALAKSHMI ,Mobile: 9912505818
Counsellor name:M.A., B.EDRAGHURAJUMUNNEM ,Mobile:7306301225Image: Constant of the second s
Counsellor name:MAANITHA SARRAMECONOMICS,Mobile: 9492978544
Counsellor name: N M. A , B.ED RAMAKRISHNA ,Mobile: 9494705698
Counsellor name: MCA SATTIBABU ROTTA ,Mobile: 9440639775
Counsellor name:M.COMNAGASIRISHAMONDEM ,Mobile:9642726541
Counsellor name:MA ENGLISHSATISH PULAPAKULA,Mobile: 8500951212
Counsellor name:MA ENGLISHBHANUCHANDARMEKALA ,Mobile:9398939656
Counsellor name: M.A., M.ED MALAVIKA ANISETTI ,Mobile: 9492978566

						Counsellor name:	MCA			
						TEJANAIDU CHILAKA				
						,Mobile: 8500659464				
						Counsellor name:	MA HISTORY			
						SURESH KONDETI				
						,Mobile: 9666265595				
								-		
						Counsellor name: L	MA			
						LAKSHMI ,Mobile:	ECONOMICS			
						9347501123				
						Counsellor name:	MA POLITICAL	{		
						NAGESWARA RAO	SCIENCE			
						POTHINENI ,Mobile:	SOLLIVEL			
						9912696325				
						3312030323				
						Counsellor name:	MA POLITICS			
						MAMITAMMA KORSA				
						,Mobile: 7283044561				
								-		
						Counsellor name:	MA HISTORY			
						CHANDRA RAO PITTE				
						,Mobile: 9010205240				
						Counsellor name:	MA HINDI	-		
						SRIDEVI RAJANALA				
						,Mobile: 9440415166				
						,1000112. 9440415100				
						Counsellor name:	MA]		
						ALLAM SURESH	ECONOMICS			
						,Mobile: 9959958877				
						Counsellor name:	M.A.			
						NAGARJUNA PALLAM				
						,Mobile: 9494654512	(SOCIOLOGY)			
C1	CDI	1	Andhar	Apphysics	Duitinet	Coordinator research		15	25	4.4
61	SRI	1	Andhra	Aachraya	Privat	Coordinator name:	MCA	15	25	44
	PRASANNANJ		Pradesh	Nagarjuna	е	AMAR SEKHAR				
	ANEYA			University		VADLAMUDI,Mobile:				
	DEGREE					9949597679				
L										

COLLEGE -		Counsellor name:	MA TELUGU	
ADDANKI, 8-		HARI BABU J ,Mobile:		
259,		9885177099		
VIDYANAGAR		Counsellor name:	мсом	
1ST LINE,				
ADDANKI,		RADHAIAH M ,Mobile:		
ADDANKI,		9246461905		
PRAKASAM,		Counsellor name:	MA	
ANDHRA		BRAHMAIAH P	ECONOMICS	
PRADESH,		,Mobile: 9989520915		
523201				
		Counsellor name:	MA POLITICS	
		PURNA CHANDRA		
		RAO B ,Mobile:		
		9505818700		
		Counsellor name:	MA ENGLISH	
		SATYA NARAYANA		
		MURTHY A ,Mobile:		
		9398800569		
		Counsellor name:	MA HISTORY	
		BUJJIBABU K ,Mobile:		
		7569200206		
		Counsellor name:	MA POLITICAL	
		KIRAN T ,Mobile:	SCIENCE	
		9059547873		
		Counsellor name:	MA	
		RAMESH Y ,Mobile:		
		7075512411		
		/0/3312411		
		Counsellor name:	MA	
		ANJANEYULU K		
		,Mobile: 8074227257		
		Counsellor name:	MCA.M.TEC	
		AMAR SEKHAR		
		VADLAMUDI ,Mobile:		
		9949597679		
		5745557075		

						Counsellor name: KARTHIK G ,Mobile: 8143834585 Counsellor name: SUBBARAO M ,Mobile: 9948234284	MA ECONOMICS MCOM			
						Counsellor name: VEERANJANEYULU ,Mobile: 9704030809	MA ENGLISH			
						Counsellor name: HANUMANTHA RAO N ,Mobile: 9177784966	MA SOCIOLOGY			
						Counsellor name: VENKATA RAMANA Y ,Mobile: 9490260973	мсом			
62	PAVITRA DEGREE COLLEGE - MACHILIPATN	1	Andhra Pradesh	Aachraya Nagarjuna University	Privat e	Coordinator name: T PRATHIMA,Mobile: 9848853057	M.A	11	25	303
	AM, 22/108,109, RAMANAIDUP					Counsellor name: P VENKATESWARA RAO ,Mobile: 9542448669	MA			
	ETA, MACHILIPATN AM, MACHILIPATN					Counsellor name: K SIVA NAGA RAJU ,Mobile: 8790490800	MSC			303
	AM, KRISHNA, ANDHRA PRADESH,					Counsellor name: MD ISMAIL SHAREEF ,Mobile: 7569839998	MA ENGLISH			
	521001					Counsellor name: JANNU SURESH ,Mobile: 9848363691	MSC			
						Counsellor name: T PRATHIMA ,Mobile: 9848853057	M.A			303

						Counsellor name: PULIPAKA THARUM KUMAR ,Mobile: 9490332634	MA TELUGU			
						Counsellor name: MEDISETTI ADITYA ,Mobile: 8686635666	MA			
						Counsellor name: ABDUL SATTAR ,Mobile: 9441067472	MSC [IT]			
						Counsellor name: SIVA KOTESWARA RAO DHUPAM ,Mobile: 9398903285	MA			
						Counsellor name: PORANKI NARASA RAJU ,Mobile: 9603882876	MA HINDI			
						Counsellor name: RAJINI GUNNAM ,Mobile: 6301027577	PHD SANSRIT			
63	DR.HJB DEGREE COLLEGE -	1	Andhra Pradesh	Aachraya Nagarjuna University	Privat e	Coordinator name: SK ELIYAZ,Mobile: 9849253376	MA	32	25	164
	KARLAPALEM, 3-699, MV RAJU PALEM ISLAMPET 3,					Counsellor name: P ANJANEYULU ,Mobile: 9397625613	MA			
	KARLAPALEM, KARLAPALEM , GUNTUR, ANDHRA					Counsellor name: B V NARASAIAH ,Mobile: 9100837378	MLISC			
	PRADESH, 522111					Counsellor name: SK JOHNY BASHA ,Mobile: 9346856606	MSCIT			

Counsellor name: D MCOM
SYAM LIVING STONE
,Mobile: 9347379136
Counsellor name: G MA IRPM
SRINIVASA RAO
,Mobile: 4639049493
Counsellor name: B MA
SWAPNA ,Mobile:
9346490485
Counsellor name: N MA
SREEDEVI ,Mobile:
9676538396
Counsellor name: M MCOM
VASANTH BABU
,Mobile: 9966393867
Counsellor name: SK MA
GOWHAR FATHIMA
,Mobile: 8790453440
Counsellor name: B MA
SWAPNA ,Mobile:
9346390485
Counsellor name: SK MA
ELIYAZ ,Mobile:
9849253376
Counsellor name: M MCOM
VASANTH BABU
,Mobile: 9966398867
Counsellor name: P MA
SUBBA RAO ,Mobile:
9030644441
Counsellor name: M MA
CH VENKATESWARA
RAO ,Mobile:
9963853028

	1
Counsellor name: G	MA
JAYA RAO ,Mobile:	
8886010700	
Counsellor name: B V	MLISC
NARASAIAH ,Mobile:	
9494153929	
Counsellor name: B	МЈМС
HARIBABU ,Mobile:	
9642325389	
Counsellor name: P S	MA
NARAYANA ,Mobile:	
9346390542	
Counsellor name: N	MA
RAVIKUMAR ,Mobile:	
9346390484	
Counsellor name:	MA
PANJANEYULU	
,Mobile: 9397605613	
Counsellor name: K V	мсом
SUBBA RAO ,Mobile:	
9493438159	
Counsellor name: N	MA
CHANDRIKA ,Mobile:	
9346392914	
Counsellor name: B	MA
SATYNANDAM	
,Mobile: 9492686613	
Counsellor name: G	MBA
SRINIVASA RAO	
,Mobile: 9346390494	
Counsellor name: T V	MA
RAO ,Mobile:	
	1
9346390495	

						Counsellor name: K NAGESWARA RAO ,Mobile: 8520986060 Counsellor name: N CHANDRIKA ,Mobile:	MSW MA			
						9346492914 Counsellor name: K SARAT ,Mobile: 9347307382	MA			
						Counsellor name: N RAVIKUMAR ,Mobile: 9963084476	MA			
						Counsellor name: M VENKATESWARLU ,Mobile: 9182087927	МА			
						Counsellor name: N DURGA ,Mobile: 7093023729	МА			
						Counsellor name: P SRIMANNARAYANA ,Mobile: 9393097378	MA			
64	SIMS COLLEGE OF LIFE SCIENCES - GUNTUR, 8-	1	Andhra Pradesh	Aachraya Nagarjuna University	Privat e	Coordinator name: DR B.SIVA SIREESHA,Mobile: 9849503803	MSC	15	25	4
	24-34, MANGALADA S NAGAR, GUNTUR, GUNTUR,					Counsellor name: SRI HARI ,Mobile: 8919867881	MA TELUGU			
	GUNTUR, ANDHRA PRADESH,					Counsellor name: D SUMA PRIYA ,Mobile: 8686256415 Counsellor name: DR	MSC			
	522001					B.SIVA SIREESHA ,Mobile: 9849503803				

Counsellor name: MBA B.MAHESH KUMAR ,Mobile: 8106653758
Counsellor name: SK. MA BED DAVOOD ,Mobile: 8501929596
Counsellor name: S MSC NAVA KUMAR ,Mobile: 9491666572
Counsellor name: V MSC SRINIVASAN ,Mobile: 9948247057
Counsellor name: MA ENGLISH G.RAMESH BABU ,Mobile: 9490463899
Counsellor name: SKMSCAHAMMADMOINUDDIN ,Mobile:9885011923
Counsellor name: MA BED USHA RANI ,Mobile: 7661812147
Counsellor name: B MA ENGLISH NARASIMHA RAO ,Mobile: 8466991597
Counsellor name: PMALAKSHMI NAIKSOCIOLOGY,Mobile: 7993671829
Counsellor name: KP MA BED CHANDRA SEKHAR ,Mobile: 9441789486
Counsellor name: JVL MSC SOWJANYA ,Mobile: 8919438986

NAME OF HEI: ANUCDE TYPE OF HEI: DUAL MODE

						Counsellor name: T MONICA SANJU ,Mobile: 9966490959	MSC			
65	GRACE DEGREE COLLEGE - P.	1	Andhra Pradesh	Aachraya Nagarjuna University	Privat e	Coordinator name: N SRI CHARAN,Mobile: 8897328682	M A,MBA	5	25	77
	GANNAVARA M, 6-256, POLICE STATION					Counsellor name: I RAMESH BABU ,Mobile: 8855288130	MSC	-		
	ROAD, P. GANNAVARA M,					Counsellor name: I H S RAMESH BABU ,Mobile: 9866638356	MSC B.ED			
	P.GANNAVAR AM, EAST GODAVARI, ANDHRA					Counsellor name: N SRI CHARAN ,Mobile: 8897328682	M A,MBA			
	PRADESH, 533240					Counsellor name: P RAMESH ,Mobile: 8855288137	MA	-		
						Counsellor name: P MADHURI ,Mobile: 8855288317	MA	-		
66	PMR DEGREE COLLEGE - NANDYAL, 29/152-E-14-	1	Andhra Pradesh	Aachraya Nagarjuna University	Privat e	Coordinator name: P BALA CHANDRUDU,Mobile: 8885836035	M.COM. LLB	20	25	1
	A, SBI COLONY, NANDYAL, NANDYAL, KURNOOL,					Counsellor name: BHAVAPURAM SIVASENKHAR ,Mobile: 9110352533	M.A. MED	-		
	ANDHRA PRADESH, 518501					Counsellor name: S HUSSAIN BASHA ,Mobile: 9299999634	MBA. BED			
						Counsellor name: ALLAMURI PEDDA	М СОМ			

HUSSAINI ,Mobile: 9985244609	
Counsellor name: N	1A MED
NANEBAIGARI BASHA	
,Mobile: 9030432921	
Counsellor name: K. N	1CA
VAMSEE CHAITANYA	
,Mobile: 9885585505	
Counsellor name: N	1.A.
SOWARAPU SIVA P	OLITICAL
PRASAD ,Mobile: SO	CIENCE
8106383691	
Counsellor name: S N	1. COM
MUNWAR HUSSAIN	
,Mobile: 9885649096	
Counsellor name: K N	1.A. B.ED
RAMANNA ,Mobile:	
7660932533	
Counsellor name: B. N	1.COM. BED
RAMESH BABU	
,Mobile: 9849998657	
Counsellor name: N	1A BED
DALU NAGA	
MADDAMMA ,Mobile:	
9502236119	
Counsellor name: M V N	1.A. TELUGU
V MOHAN RAO	
,Mobile: 8106610093	
Counsellor name: N	ISC , MA
	1ED
,Mobile: 6303307569	
	1.COM BED
LAKSHMI DEVI	
,Mobile: 8374104043	

						Counsellor name: M K A CHANDRA KUMARI ,Mobile: 8897724234	M.A. BED			
						Counsellor name: T VENKATA SUBBANNA ,Mobile: 9985596948	M.A			
						Counsellor name: D.R. SHANTHA KUMARI ,Mobile: 9959918531	M.A			
						Counsellor name: P BALA CHANDRUDU ,Mobile: 8885836035	M.COM. LLB			
						Counsellor name: V. VASANTHA RAO ,Mobile: 9985659788	M.A. BED. SANSKRIT			
						Counsellor name: A. MISSAMMA ,Mobile: 9701528097	M.A. BED			
						Counsellor name: SHAIK MUNWAR HUSSAIN ,Mobile: 9390215075	MA. MCOM MED			
67	VSR AND NVR COLLEGE - TENALI, 1-1- 29, NVR	1	Andhra Pradesh	Aachraya Nagarjuna University	Privat e	Coordinator name: NANNAPANENI SUDHAKAR,Mobile: 9966577344	MA	8	25	129
	NAGAR, ITHANAGAR TENALI, TENALI, GUNTUR,					Counsellor name: NANNAPANENI SUDHAKAR ,Mobile: 9966577344	MA			
	ANDHRA PRADESH, 522201					Counsellor name: M SAMBASIVA RAO ,Mobile: 9000915848	M.COM			

						Counsellor name: JONNADULA NARASIMHAM ,Mobile: 9885940710 Counsellor name: N SUBRAHAMANYAM ,Mobile: 9866584158 Counsellor name: DASARI SAMBAIAH ,Mobile: 7981836997 Counsellor name: M.GEETHA SRINIVAS	MA PUBLIC ADMINISTRATI ON MA ENGLISH MA POLITICAL SCIENCE M.COM., CA FINAL			
						,Mobile: 9032663313 Counsellor name: CH NARASIMHA MURTHY ,Mobile: 8500693776 Counsellor name: V RAMESH ,Mobile: 7013908796	M.SC M.COM., MBA., AP SLET,M.PHILL			
68	VIGNAN DEGREE COLLEGE - KAIKALURU, 6-153, ELURU ROAD, KAIKALUR, KAIKALUR, KRISHNA, ANDHRA PRADESH, 521333	1	Andhra Pradesh	Aachraya Nagarjuna University	Privat e	Coordinator name: G PANDU RANGA RAO,Mobile: 9618734799 Counsellor name: G PANDU RANGA RAO ,Mobile: 9618734799 Counsellor name: M PAVAN KUMAR ,Mobile: 8367656573	M SC M SC M TECH	2	25	167
69	BADAGALA SESHAMMA AND JAGANNADHA	1	Andhra Pradesh	Aachraya Nagarjuna University	Privat e	Coordinator name: KOTA MURALIDHAR,Mobile: 9440195480	МВА	94	25	144

RAO DEGREE	Counsellor name: A MA
OLLEGE -	JANRDHANA RAO
EKKALI, 2-	,Mobile: 9949847679
29,	Counsellor name: MBA
KKAVARAM,	
EKKALI,	KOTA MURALIDHAR
EKKALI,	,Mobile: 9440195480
RIKAKULAM,	Counsellor name: K MBA
NDHRA	NEELAKANTAM
RADESH,	,Mobile: 7075169621
32201	
	Counsellor name: B MBA
	GANESH ,Mobile:
	7569825649
	Counsellor name: CH MCOM
	SIREESHA ,Mobile:
	7659033584
	Counsellor name: P MA
	GAYTRI ,Mobile:
	7093925321
	Counsellor name: J MLISC
	GANAPATHI ,Mobile:
	9866288018
	Counsellor name: L MA
	BALARAM ,Mobile:
	9703985450
	Counsellor name: A MA
	BRHAMANDAM
	,Mobile: 9989780444
	Counsellor name: M MA
	BHARGAV ,Mobile:
	8374983176
	Counsellor name: R MSC
	GANGA ,Mobile:
	9866158753

Counsellor name: J	МА
CHENNA REDDY	
,Mobile: 9652392476	
Counsellor name: S	MA
SARITHA ,Mobile:	
9989092422	
Counsellor name: A	MA
MOHAN ,Mobile:	
9618757692	
Counsellor name: CH	MA
CHANDRUDU ,Mobile:	
9866165429	
Counsellor name: M	MA
APPANNA ,Mobile:	
9951751475	
Counsellor name: J	MA
SARALA ,Mobile:	
9494691975	
Counsellor name: M	MA
PAVANI ,Mobile:	
8328091303	
Counsellor name: K	MA
CHANDRA RAO	
,Mobile: 7995849077	
Counsellor name:	MA
NAKKA RAJANI	
,Mobile: 9550216922	
Counsellor name: P	MA
BABJI ,Mobile:	
8520812119	
Counsellor name: G	MA
LAXMANA RAO	
,Mobile: 9705266392	

	1		I
		Counsellor name: R MA	
		BHAVANI ,Mobile:	
		7893850305	
		Counsellor name: M MA	
		SHARMILA ,Mobile:	
		9437108620	
		Counsellor name: A MA	
		RAJA RAO ,Mobile:	
		9492463832	
		Counsellor name: M MA	
		ARUN ,Mobile:	
		9494690907	
		Counsellor name: R MA	
		SRINU ,Mobile:	
		9885888731	
		Counsellor name: M MA	
		BABURAO ,Mobile:	
		7715910362	
		Counsellor name: A MA	
		CHAKRADHARA RAO	
		,Mobile: 9494590915	
		Counsellor name: K MA	
		BALARAJU ,Mobile:	
		9949924662	
		Counsellor name: K MA	
		KRISHNA ,Mobile:	
		8919740544	
		Counsellor name: M MA	
		NIRMALA ,Mobile:	
		9493468487	
		Counsellor name: P MA	
		PAPARAO ,Mobile:	
		9391733831	

Counsellor name: N	MA
SIMHACHALAM	
,Mobile: 8309563807	
Counsellor name: L	МА
APPARNA ,Mobile:	
7780610567	
Counsellor name: A	MA
ADINARAYANA	
,Mobile: 9502344957	
Counsellor name: L	MA
RAJA ,Mobile:	
6309557009	
Counsellor name: S	MA
NAGARAJU ,Mobile:	
9440342430	
Counsellor name: K	MA
CHARAN ,Mobile:	
8886878622	
Counsellor name: M	мсом
,Mobile: DURGAMMA	
7095417257	
Counsellor name: J	MA
RAMA RAO ,Mobile:	
9391196505	
Counsellor name: K	MA
ABHI ,Mobile:	
7842436373	
Counsellor name: K	MA
NANDINI ,Mobile:	
9573951123	
Counsellor name: J	MA
Counsellor name: J ANJAYENA ,Mobile:	MA

Counsellor name: MA MEDIBOYINA TIRUMALARAO ,Mobile: 8897984769 Counsellor name: P MA
RAVI ,Mobile: 9603794208
Counsellor name: AMAANJALI ,Mobile:9502139988
Counsellor name: M MA AMARISH ,Mobile: 9703378702
Counsellor name: L MA ANIL KUAMR ,Mobile: 6281844765
Counsellor name: A MA PRADEEP ,Mobile: 9703073041
Counsellor name: M MA NARAYANA ,Mobile: 7995165130
Counsellor name: A MA JANAKI RAO ,Mobile: 9491815307
Counsellor name: T MA JAGANNDHAM ,Mobile: 8886853643
Counsellor name: P MCOM GANESH ,Mobile: 7396713150
Counsellor name: CH MA MOUNIKA ,Mobile: 9848655561

	Counsellor name: M	MA
	CHANDRA RAO	
	,Mobile: 6301849112	
	Counsellor name: P	MA
	RAJU ,Mobile:	
	7708716257	
	Counsellor name: S	MA
	SRIRAM ,Mobile:	
	9347628766	
	Counsellor name:	MA
	PPILI SRAVANTHI	
	,Mobile: 9000406306	
	Counsellor name: A	MA
	SUNEETHA ,Mobile:	
	6309422365	
	Counsellor name: S	MA
	ROJA ,Mobile:	
	6305098105	
	Counsellor name: P	MA
	LAXMIKANTH ,Mobile:	
	7093634684	
	Counsellor name: S	MA
	SARALA ,Mobile:	
	9553892476	
	Counsellor name: P	MA
	KRISHNA RAO ,Mobile:	
	9652392726	
	Counsellor name: L	MA
	KRISHNA RAO ,Mobile:	
	7287071565	
	Counsellor name: B	MA
	VENKATA RAMANA	
۱ I		

Counsellor name: J	MA
PHALGUNA ,Mobile:	
9494093609	
9494093007	
Counsellor name: H	MA
NIKHILANAND	
,Mobile: 9885942175	
Counsellor name:	MA
DOKKARI SIREESHA	
,Mobile: 9515886338	
Counsellor name: A	MA
CHANTI ,Mobile:	
9666699269	
Counsellor name: H	MA
BHEESHMA ,Mobile:	
9515222888	
Counsellor name: CH	MBA
SIRI ,Mobile:	
7794956183	
Counsellor name: A	MA
BABU RAO ,Mobile:	
6301360781	
Counsellor name:	MA
KORAPAKA HARIKA	
,Mobile: 8342820906	
Counsellor name: A	MA
BENARJI ,Mobile:	
9885825458	
Counsellor name: K	MA
KUMAR ,Mobile:	
7702699080	
Counsellor name: M	MA
BHASKAR ,Mobile:	
	1

Counsellor name: K MCOM NARASIMHULU ,Mobile: 9963081410
Counsellor name: K MA APPANNA ,Mobile: 9731040784
Counsellor name: N MA BALU ,Mobile: 9494692046
Counsellor name: J MCOM JAYANTH ,Mobile: 9949847702
Counsellor name: A VMAK PRASAD ,Mobile:9032442090
Counsellor name: MA PADALA SRINU ,Mobile: 7893451250
Counsellor name:MANARSIPURAMMANIKANTA 4,Mobile: 8125961033
Counsellor name: A MA RAVIKUMAR ,Mobile: 9493342826
Counsellor name: A MA VASANTHA RAO ,Mobile: 6300081778
Counsellor name: N MA RAVI ,Mobile: 9493735857
Counsellor name: P MA SIVA SAI ,Mobile: 9014950366

						Counsellor name: A MALLESH ,Mobile: 6300594212 Counsellor name: S SUDHA CHANDINI ,Mobile: 6300123846 Counsellor name: K TRIVENI ,Mobile: 9494845663 Counsellor name: N RANGA RAO ,Mobile: 9346390853 Counsellor name: KOTHA SRINIVASARAO ,Mobile: 9440631157 Counsellor name: A NARAYANA RAO ,Mobile: 9491569077	MA MA MA MA MA			
70	SRI VENKATA SRINIVASA DEGREE COLLEGE - SRIKAKULAM, PLOT NO51, VISAKHA B COLONY, RAMALAXMA NA JN., SRIKAKULAM, SRIKAKULAM, SRIKAKULAM, SRIKAKULAM, SRIKAKULAM, SRIKAKULAM, SRIKAKULAM, SRIKAKULAM, SRIKAKULAM, SRIKAKULAM,	1	Andhra Pradesh	Aachraya Nagarjuna University	Privat e	Coordinator name: B SRINIVASA RAO,Mobile: 9440885628 Counsellor name: P APPALA RAJU ,Mobile: 9573180704 Counsellor name: B SRINIVASA RAO ,Mobile: 9440885628 Counsellor name: B ASHA JYOTHI ,Mobile: 7780546172	MA M.TECH MA MA	3	25	55
71	GITAM DEGREE	1				Coordinator name: POLISETTI BHANU	M.TECH, MBA	27	25	163

COLLEGE -	Andhra	Aachraya	Privat	SRI, Mobile:		
KAKINADA,	Pradesh	Nagarjuna	e	9550771688		
65-4-9 <i>,</i>		University		Counsellor name:	M.COM	
MEHAR				MANEM		
NAGAR,				AMARESWARI		
KAKINADA,				,Mobile: 7997676940		
KAKINADA						
URBAN, EAST				Counsellor name:	MA	
GODAVARI,				KAKARA		
ANDHRA				SATYANARAYANA		
PRADESH,				,Mobile: 8885357326		
533003				Counsellor name:	MLISC	
				YANDAMURI SAILAJA		
				,Mobile: 7894561236		
				Counsellor name: E V	MCOM	
				SATYANARAYANA		
				,Mobile: 9866294480		
				Counsellor name:	MA., MJMC	
				POLISETTI BHANU SRI		
				,Mobile: 9550771688		
				Counsellor name:	MA	
				RAMU ,Mobile:		
				9966527215		
				Counsellor name:	MSC	
				MADHURI V ,Mobile:	COMPUTERS	
				6301599568		
				Counsellor name:	MA	
				SALADI MEHAR	ECONOMICS	
				CHAITANYA ,Mobile:		
				9502853124		
				Counsellor name:	MSC	
				PALLA NEELIMA		
				,Mobile: 9030253663		
				,		

Counsellor name: P	MA PUBLIC
RAMU ,Mobile:	ADMINISTRATI
9553481393	ON
Counsellor name:	MA POLITICS
KRISHNAMNAIDU	
,Mobile: 9133998842	
Counsellor name:	MCOM
AMARESWARI M	
,Mobile: 9014141571	
Counsellor name:	MA
MIRAPA ANUSHA	SOCIOLOGY
,Mobile: 9654781238	
Counsellor name:	MLISC
VADAREVU.	
CHAKRAVARTHI	
,Mobile: 9638527412	
Counsellor name:	MBA
USHA R ,Mobile:	
9398117970	
Counsellor name:	MA HINDI
NANDURI MANASA	
GAYATRI ,Mobile:	
9874563210	
Counsellor name: A	MCA
RAJA SUDEEPTHI	
,Mobile: 9550705804	
Counsellor name:	MLISC
MOHANRAYULU T	
,Mobile: 9059979285	
Counsellor name:	MSW
GUBBALA SUDHA	
RANI ,Mobile:	
8521479630	

						Counsellor name: SAILAJA A ,Mobile: 9494063029 Counsellor name: JANAKIRAM T ,Mobile: 7036961768	MCOM MTECH			
						Counsellor name: SUJATHA V ,Mobile: 9000493234	MA			
						Counsellor name: PARISIBOYENA PRASANTHI ,Mobile: 9848739579	MBA HOSPITAL MANAGEMEN T			
						Counsellor name: KRISHNANAIDU ,Mobile: 9848191565	MA			
						Counsellor name: KOPPULA BULI KRISHNA VENI ,Mobile: 7896541202	MA HISTORY			
						Counsellor name: SABBELLA VEERA MOHAN REDDY ,Mobile: 9553887376	MSC PHYSCHOLOGY			
						Counsellor name: MEDAPATIBULLIVIRED DY ,Mobile: 9039986230	JOURNALISM & MASS COMMUNICAT ION			
72	CNR DEGREE COLLEGE - GUDIPALA, 1-	1	Andhra Pradesh	Aachraya Nagarjuna University	Privat e	Coordinator name: C LOKESH,Mobile: 9490495645	M A ., B.ED	27	25	1
	86, CNR COLLEGE, GUDIPALA CROSS,					Counsellor name: J YOGANANDA REDDY ,Mobile: 8309160575	MCA COMMERCER			

IDIPALA,	Counsellor name: C MSC
FOOR,	VISWANATH ,Mobile: MATHEMATIC
RA	8886221400 S
DESH,	Counsellor name: M MSC
.32	KASTURI ,Mobile:
	9502183634
	Counsellor name: A MCA
	DEVA ,Mobile:
	8794152638
	Counsellor name: KT MA ENGLISH
	LAVANYA ,Mobile:
	7702274005
	Counsellor name: P MA HISTORY
	RAMACHANDRAIAH
	,Mobile: 7702274006
	Counsellor name: C MA TELUGU
	ARJUN ,Mobile:
	9704713683
	Counsellor name: J MSC
	RADHIKA ,Mobile:
	8309160087
	Counsellor name: M MCA
	VEDAVATHI REDDY COMPUTERS
	,Mobile: 9493573229
	Counsellor name: M.COM
	YOGANANDA REDDY
	,Mobile: 9642833938
	Counsellor name: K MA
	DEVABHIRAMAN
	,Mobile: 8801612929
	Counsellor name: R MCOM
	ARJUN ,Mobile:
	7702274008

Counsellor name: K MOHAN REDDY ,Mobile: 8985138025	MA SANSKRIT
Counsellor name: S NARENDREA BABU ,Mobile: 9542266218	MBA
Counsellor name: S NARENDRA BABU ,Mobile: 8309460202	МСОМ
Counsellor name: V SRIDEVI ,Mobile: 9966412607	MA ENGLISH
Counsellor name: S MADHUMITHA ,Mobile: 9490495655	MTECH
Counsellor name: D BHANUMURTHY ,Mobile: 9441445455	MA
Counsellor name: K RADHIKA ,Mobile: 7095978214	MSC BOTANY
Counsellor name: D ANITHA ,Mobile: 9492072346	MA ENGLISH
Counsellor name: C LOKESH ,Mobile: 9490495645	MA POLITICAL SCIENCE
Counsellor name: J YOGANANDA REDDY ,Mobile: 9010249623	MCOM COMMERCE``
Counsellor name: K MURIKRISHNA ,Mobile: 7702274032	MA HINDI

						Counsellor name: P RAMACHANDRA ,Mobile: 9441450251	MA HISTORY			
						Counsellor name: C LOKESH ,Mobile: 8309160474	M A ., B.ED			
						Counsellor name: KT LAVANYA ,Mobile: 9448304502	MA ENGLISH	-		
						Counsellor name: C ARJUN ,Mobile: 9701441442	MA	_		
73	GITAMS DEGREE COLLEGE -	1	Andhra Pradesh	Aachraya Nagarjuna University	Privat e	Coordinator name: ALI AKBAR SHAIK,Mobile: 9490759980	MCA PH.D	3	25	91
	KADAPA, 55/57-2, RAYACHOTY BYEPASS					Counsellor name: B MD SAMIULLA ,Mobile: 7416323777	MA MED	_		
	ROAD, CHEMMUMIA PET, KADAPA,					Counsellor name: PAMPAVATHI ,Mobile: 7416523777	MSC MPHIL	_		
	YSR KADAPA, ANDHRA PRADESH, 516003					Counsellor name: ALI AKBAR SHAIK ,Mobile: 9490759980	MCA PH.D			
74	SRI SAI DWARAKA DEGREE COLLEGE -	1	Andhra Pradesh	Aachraya Nagarjuna University	Privat e	Coordinator name: DR.C.DWARAKANATH A REDDY,Mobile: 7989519889	PH.D	4	25	0
	CHITOOR, 1, MAIN ROAD , ROMPICHERL A CROSS,					Counsellor name: G.G.REDDY ,Mobile: 9493320013	M COM			

BOMMAIAHG ARI PALLI, ROMPICHERL A , CHITTOOR ANDHRA PRADESH, 517192				Counsellor name: DIVYA ,Mobile: 7396084539 Counsellor name: DR.C.DWARAKANATH A REDDY ,Mobile: 7989519889 Counsellor name: VENKATRAMANA ,Mobile: 7386822394	M SC PH.D M A. ENGLISH			
75 VIKAS DEGREE COLLEGE - MOCHEMPET 37/576-9, NEHRU NAGAR, CHINNACHO WK, KADAPA, YSR KADAPA, YSR KADAPA, YSR KADAPA, 516001	Andhra Pradesh	Aachraya Nagarjuna University	Privat e	Coordinator name: S. SULTHAN BABA,Mobile: 9885546203 Counsellor name: A SREENIVASULU ,Mobile: 9010511220 Counsellor name: A.PRASAD ,Mobile: 7013388211 Counsellor name: N KULAYAPPA ,Mobile: 9059782110 Counsellor name: RESHMA BANU N ,Mobile: 7780674020 Counsellor name: KIRAN ,Mobile: 9603027609 Counsellor name: S MOULALI ,Mobile: 9441438828	MBA MLIC MBA MCOM MBA MLIC MA	21	25	14

Counsellor name: RAJINI ,Mobile:	МСОМ
8688156729	
Counsellor name: S.	MBA
SULTHAN BABA	
,Mobile: 9885546203	
Counsellor name: D	МА
FEROZ KHAN ,Mobile:	
7013940824	
Counsellor name: S	МСОМ
ABDUL RAFI ,Mobile:	
7989180091	
Counsellor name: T	M.A
MAHABOOB BASHA	
,Mobile: 9063744245	
Counsellor name: K	MA
VENKATESH ,Mobile:	
9985592712	
Counsellor name: M	МСОМ
SNEHA ,Mobile:	
9441637063	
Counsellor name:	MA
ASHOK K ,Mobile:	
9381161308	
Counsellor name:	MA
YOUSUF S ,Mobile:	
9440638787	
Counsellor name:	N40
	MA
NARASIMHULUI	
,Mobile: 7013089812	
Counsellor name: S	MA
AMTHUL RIZWANA	
,Mobile: 7075203064	

COLLEGE - ACHANTA, 20- 123/3,VENKAT RAM ,Mobile: 9493309303PALAKOLLU9493309303PALAKOLLUCounsellor name: PROAD, ACHANTA,M.AACHANTA, WESTM.AGODAVARI, ANDHRAM.AMOHRAM.A	Counsellor name: D GEETHA ,Mobile: 9059298896 Counsellor name: MA JEELANI ,Mobile: 9542953231 Counsellor name: N ROJA KUMARI ,Mobile: 9390685215 Counsellor name: MA ROJA KUMARI ,Mobile: 9390685215 Counsellor name: MA			
534123 S RAVI KUMAR ,Mobile: 9030118500 Counsellor name: M SRUTHI ,Mobile: 9491010845 M.A Counsellor name: K VAMSI KRISHNA M.A	TYANARAY IA SARMA GREE ILLEGE - HANTA, 20- 3/3, LAKOLLU VAD, HANTA, EST DDAVARI, IDHRA ADESH, 4123 HAISH, HATAA ADESH, 4123 HAISH, HANTA, HANT	15	25	103

						Counsellor name: V V SRINIVAS ,Mobile: 9494443838	M.A			
						Counsellor name: G V S RAVI KUMAR ,Mobile: 9030118533	M.COM			
						Counsellor name: K V S S PEREESAM ,Mobile: 9866259507	M.A			
						Counsellor name: M SARITHA ,Mobile: 8008010516	M.A			
						Counsellor name: M RAVI KUMAR ,Mobile: 8019997007	M.A			
						Counsellor name: P SURESH BABU ,Mobile: 9704914649	MSC,MED,			
						Counsellor name: T VIJAYA KUMAR REDDY ,Mobile: 9440679188	MSC			
						Counsellor name: M DHANA LAKSHMI ,Mobile: 9182769115	M.A			
						Counsellor name: P U N SATISH ,Mobile: 9704374166	M.SC			
77	SRI VENKATESWA RA DEGREE COLLEGE - B	1	Andhra Pradesh	Aachraya Nagarjuna University	Privat e	Coordinator name: SHAIK VALLI,Mobile: 9885236088	МА	3	25	1
	MATAM, 7/306-1, OPPOSITE SBI,					Counsellor name: O VISWANATH REDDY ,Mobile: 9885383954	MSC BED			

	B.MATTAM, B.MATTAM, YSR KADAPA, ANDHRA PRADESH, 516503					Counsellor name: D VARA KUMAR ,Mobile: 9618923254 Counsellor name: SHAIK VALLI ,Mobile: 9885236088	MA BED MA	-		
78	GEETHANJALI DEGREE COLLEGE - RAJAMPET, 00, SHIRDI SAI NAGAR, GALIVARIPALL I ROAD, RAJAMPET, YSR KADAPA, ANDHRA PRADESH, 516126	1	Andhra Pradesh	Aachraya Nagarjuna University	Privat e	Coordinator name: S VINAY KUMAR,Mobile: 8498849861 Counsellor name: S BAVAJI ,Mobile: 7794064329 Counsellor name: S MOHAMMED RASOOL ,Mobile: 9533468379 Counsellor name: M NAGESWARA RAO ,Mobile: 9701229424 Counsellor name: Y LAKSHMI NARAYANA ,Mobile: 9666401056 Counsellor name: Y VENKATA KUMAR ,Mobile: 9666401056 Counsellor name: P VENKATA KUMAR ,Mobile: 9701148211 Counsellor name: K LAKSHMIDEVI ,Mobile: 9908095933 Counsellor name: K LAKSHMIDEVI ,Mobile: 9908095933	MBA MSC MCOM MCA MA SOCIOLOGY MA HINDI MA TELUGU MA TELUGU	28	25	1
						9642553515				

Counsellor name: K SUBRAMANYAM ,Mobile: 8247668168	MA TELUGU
Counsellor name: A SURYA RANGA NAYAKULU ,Mobile: 8985545250	мсом
Counsellor name: P NARESH KUMAR ,Mobile: 9963534110	MCA
Counsellor name: Y SURYA NARAYANA ,Mobile: 7680896347	MA TPT
Counsellor name: ALLAM RAJ KAMAL ,Mobile: 9441206815	M.A
Counsellor name: NAGABHUSHANAM P ,Mobile: 9440208701	MA TELUGU
Counsellor name: A NAGAMUNINDRA ,Mobile: 9949537201	MA ENGLISH
Counsellor name: S ABDUL MATHEEN ,Mobile: 8106124468	MA
Counsellor name: P VENKATA KUMAR ,Mobile: 9701128211	MA SOCIOLOGY
Counsellor name: K LAKSHMI NARAYANA ,Mobile: 6304759452	MA P.ADMN
Counsellor name: S CHALAPATHI ,Mobile: 9177190592	MA ENGLISH

						Counsellor name: A VENKATA SUBBAIAH ,Mobile: 9440596967	MA SANSKRIT			
						Counsellor name: K VENKATA SUBBAIAH ,Mobile: 9652772180	M.LISC			
						Counsellor name: A KALPANA ,Mobile: 9390909740	MCA			
						Counsellor name: K SRINIVASULU ,Mobile: 9705829558	MBA			
						Counsellor name: S VINAY KUMAR ,Mobile: 8498849861	MBA			
						Counsellor name: K VENKATA RAMANA ,Mobile: 7659955309	MA HISTORY			
						Counsellor name: K SAI PRATHAP ,Mobile: 7416366508	MA			
						Counsellor name: V RAMESH BAU ,Mobile: 7995047425	MA POLITICAL SCIENCE AND PUBLIC ADMINISTRATI ON			
						Counsellor name: P SUBBARAYUDU ,Mobile: 9704611134	мсом			
79	ANNAPURNA DEGREE COLLEGE - NIDAMARRU,	1	Andhra Pradesh	Aachraya Nagarjuna University	Privat e	Coordinator name: CH N MM PRASAD,Mobile: 9948792225	MSC,MBA	10	25	2

	1-239, MAIN					Counsellor name:	MA(SANSKRIT)			
	ROAD,					R.AMURTHAVALLI				
	BHUVANAPAL					,Mobile: 9666075716				
	L,					Counsellor name:	M.A.(POL.),			
	NIDAMARRU,					DR.G.DAVID	M.A.(PUB.			
	WEST					LIVINGSTONE , Mobile:	ADMN.), PH.D.			
	GODAVARI,					9849062213				
	ANDHRA									
	PRADESH,					Counsellor name:	MSC(MATHEM			
	534198					B.N.V.NARESH	ATICS)			
						,Mobile: 9247271665				
						Counsellor name: SV	M.COM			
						RAGHUNADH ,Mobile:				
						9949598791				
						Counsellor name:	MA			
						K.V.SRINIVAS RAO				
						,Mobile: 7780723756				
						Counsellor name:	MA(TELUGU)			
						M.NAGA VARA				
						PRASAD ,Mobile:				
						9391935888				
						Counsellor name:	MA(ENG)			
						S.RAMANAJILI				
						,Mobile: 8247474471				
						, , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , ,				
						Counsellor name:	M.A(SOCIAL			
						P.JAMES ,Mobile:	WORK)			
						9553000050				
						Counsellor name:	MA,(ECONOMI			
						G.SAMUEL RAJU	CS)			
						,Mobile: 9866171442				
						Counsellor name: CH	MSC,MBA			
						N MM PRASAD				
						,Mobile: 9948792225				
80	SURYARAYA	1				Coordinator name:	M.SC	3	25	37
	DEGREE					MD CHAND				
L	1	1	1	1	1			1	1	I

	COLLEGE - PITHAPURAM , 5-1-75, SEETHAYYAG ARI THOTA, PITHAPURAM , EAST GODAVARI, ANDHRA PRADESH, 533450		Andhra Pradesh	Aachraya Nagarjuna University	Privat e	BASHA,Mobile: 9885121111 Counsellor name: SHAIK HUSSAIN ,Mobile: 8247728272 Counsellor name: MD CHAND BASHA ,Mobile: 9885121111 Counsellor name: SHAIK AMIRUDDIN ,Mobile: 9701033536	M.COM M.SC M.SC B.ED			
81	SRI SAI SIDDARTHA DEGREE COLLEGE - ANANTHAPU RAMU, 5 - 76, OPP. WATER TANK, CHINMAYA NAGAR, RAPTHADU, ANANTAPUR, ANDHRA PRADESH, 515002	1	Andhra Pradesh	Aachraya Nagarjuna University	Privat e	Coordinator name: SUBHAKAR REDDY. S,Mobile: 9440227568 Counsellor name: S VENKATA RAMANA ,Mobile: 9182947679 Counsellor name: SUBHAKAR REDDY. S ,Mobile: 9440227568 Counsellor name: K. VIJAYA KUMAR ,Mobile: 9959802391	M.SC., B.ED M.COM., PHD M.SC., B.ED M.SC., B.ED	3	25	5
82	SHRI GNANAMBIC A DEGREE COLLEGE - MADANAPALL E, 3-153-5, NEAR RTC BUS STAND,	1	Andhra Pradesh	Aachraya Nagarjuna University	Privat e	Coordinator name: R GURU PRASAD,Mobile: 9440202405 Counsellor name: Y KISHORE ,Mobile: 8639996779	MBA MA	53	25	83

ADANAPALL	Counsellor name: V MA,BED
	SREENIVASULU
ADANAPALL	,Mobile: 9949690093
, CHITTOOR,	Counsellor name: MCOM
NDHRA	BHEESHMA O ,Mobile:
PRADESH,	9398775063
517325	9398775063
	Counsellor name: MA,BED
	KARUNA G P ,Mobile:
	9494365318
	Counsellor name: MA,PHD
	GANGARAJU V
	,Mobile: 8555859478
	Counsellor name: G MA,BED
	EASWARAIAH ,Mobile:
	8519849389
	Counsellor name: T MCOM
	VANITHA ,Mobile:
	9666115291
	5000115251
	Counsellor name: MCA,MTECH
	KAVITHA S ,Mobile:
	9492380899
	Counsellor name: A MCA
	RAGHAVENDRA
	KUMAR ,Mobile:
	9666143877
	Counsellor name: P MA
	SUBRAMANYAM
	,Mobile: 9177107739
	Counsellor name: MCA,METECH
	REDDY HARITHA K
	,Mobile: 9110710612
	Counsellor name: MA,BED
	VAMSI R ,Mobile:
1 1	9441330845

Counsellor name: MCOM,BED ANAND B ,Mobile: 9642032674
Counsellor name: MSC REDDY RANI V ,Mobile: 9000017753
Counsellor name: MA YERRAGOLLA RAJESWARI ,Mobile: 9848854282
Counsellor name: MA REDEMMA P ,Mobile: ECONOMICS 9642665502
Counsellor name: MA,MED GOPAL REDDY V ,Mobile: 9618946243
Counsellor name: C MA MED PRABHAKAR ,Mobile: 9701264504
Counsellor name: MA,BED SANDHYA SREE M ,Mobile: 9491771899
Counsellor name: M MBA,PGDCA CHANDRA SEKHAR ,Mobile: 9652393831
Counsellor name: MCA REDDEPPA D ,Mobile: 9030505509
Counsellor name: B MA VENKATESH ,Mobile: 9704759150
Counsellor name: S MSC,BED SKINDAR ,Mobile: 8074783678

Counsellor name: C MA BED SIVARAMAIAH ,Mobile: 9502446333
Counsellor name: B MCOM BHASKARA ,Mobile: 9573159098
Counsellor name: SMSC,MA,BEDMADHAVI ,Mobile:9502840776
Counsellor name:MAMADHAVI P ,Mobile:SOCIOLOGY6305677036
Counsellor name: P MSC,BED RAMANAMMA ,Mobile: 8985665083
Counsellor name: VMA,BEDSURESH ,Mobile:8555851697
Counsellor name: MA,BED MURAHARI PRASAD ,Mobile: 7780221766
Counsellor name: M MA BHARGAVI ,Mobile: 9014633379
Counsellor name:MA,MEDVEERABALLI CHANDRASEKHAR ,Mobile:9440046823
Counsellor name: MCOM BHANU PRAKASH P ,Mobile: 9398501564
Counsellor name: S MCOM , MBA , RAMA DEVI ,Mobile: MPHIL 9440539500

Counsellor na KONDASANI I REDDY ,Mobi 9000101548	PRASAD SOCIOLOGY le:
Counsellor na SURESH ,Mob 9642372773	
Counsellor na SIVAPRASAD ,Mobile: 9490	M
Counsellor na MALLIKARJUN ,Mobile: 9494	A
Counsellor na MALLIKARJUN ,Mobile: 6305	A
Counsellor na MANORAM ,I 9492854048	
Counsellor na MUNINDRA N ,Mobile: 7780	IAIK B
Counsellor na SUJATHA ,Mc 8500417668	
Counsellor na RAJESWARI B 6305861413	
Counsellor na MAHENDRA A ,Mobile: 9916	A
Counsellor na RAGHAVEND ,Mobile: 9490	RA K

						Counsellor name: B RAV KUMAR ,Mobile: 9440269232	MSW			
						Counsellor name: ANJANEYA REDDY M ,Mobile: 8639087945	MA,MPHIL	-		
						Counsellor name: P REDDAMMA ,Mobile: 7013490934	MA MED	-		
						Counsellor name: R GURU PRASAD ,Mobile: 9440202405	MBA	-		
						Counsellor name: MAHESH BABU C ,Mobile: 7989702714	MCA	-		
						Counsellor name: S SONIA SULTANA ,Mobile: 9494742494	MA HINDI	-		
						Counsellor name: SANKAR NARAYANA D ,Mobile: 9848626605	MCOM,MPHIL	-		
						Counsellor name: NIRANJAN B ,Mobile: 9492657322	MA,MED			
83	P M N DEGREE COLLEGE - VISHAKAPATN	1	Andhra Pradesh	Aachraya Nagarjuna University	Privat e	Coordinator name: BODDU NAGABHUSHANAM,M obile: 7702532929	MBA	7	25	6
	AM, 1-73, GOTTIVADA, SABBAVARAM ,					Counsellor name: D MANGA ,Mobile: 7341179722	M.A PAD			
	SABBAVARAM ,					Counsellor name: BODDU	MBA			

HEI ID: 0003

	VISAKHAPATN AM, ANDHRA PRADESH, 531035					NAGABHUSHANAM ,Mobile: 7702532929 Counsellor name: D PREMANANDA RAJU ,Mobile: 8008135570	M.A POLITICS	-		
						Counsellor name: S BHAGYA SREE ,Mobile: 8977362929	M.A SOCIOLOGY			
						Counsellor name: N MEENAKSHI ,Mobile: 8007563449	M.A PAD			
						Counsellor name: PATNAIK ,Mobile: 8977352929	M.A ECONOMICS			
						Counsellor name: M KIRAN GANDHI ,Mobile: 8008774634	M.A HISTORY			
84	SRI RAJA RAJESWARI DEGREE	1	Andhra Pradesh	Aachraya Nagarjuna University	Privat e	Coordinator name: M. CHAKRAM,Mobile: 9866467421	MA	16	25	102
	COLLEGE - PEDDAPURA M, 3-2-23, PADMANABH					Counsellor name: S SRINIVASU ,Mobile: 9912694326	MSC			
	A COLONY, PEDDAPURA M, PEDDAPURA					Counsellor name: A RANI, Mobile: 8639745036	MSC			
	M, EAST GODAVARI, ANDHRA					Counsellor name: P SURYANARAYANA ,Mobile: 9640405676	MSC			
	PRADESH, 533437					Counsellor name: M. CHAKRAM ,Mobile: 9866467421	MA			

Counsellor name: P M RAMA KRISHNA ,Mobile: 9346794945	A
Counsellor name: V S M LALITHA DEVI ,Mobile: 9440451419	A
Counsellor name: CH M VENKATESH ,Mobile: 9849334791	A
Counsellor name: G M SATYANARAYANA ,Mobile: 9963876197	A
Counsellor name: K M KASIVISWESWASARA RAO ,Mobile: 9603434758	A
Counsellor name: V S M CHAKRAVARTI ,Mobile: 9989076286	.SC, MA
Counsellor name: V M SRINIVASU ,Mobile: 9494497976	.COM
Counsellor name: P D M SRINIVASU ,Mobile: 9347332018	TECH
Counsellor name: D V M S RAMA KRISHNA ,Mobile: 9959679729	A
Counsellor name: A M KAVITHA ,Mobile: 8121990290	A
Counsellor name: P M NAGA SESHU ,Mobile: 6303155957	.COM

NAME OF HEI: ANUCDE TYPE OF HEI: DUAL MODE

						Counsellor name: N RAM PATNAYAK ,Mobile: 9959495375	M.COM			
85	SRI VIJAYANAND A DEGREE	1	Andhra Pradesh	Aachraya Nagarjuna University	Privat e	Coordinator name: K JYOTHI RAJU,Mobile: 9182639543	M.SC	15	25	15
	COLLEGE - PEDANA, 11/287-1, GUDUR					Counsellor name: D VEERANJANEYULU ,Mobile: 9948929353	M.A			
	ROAD, PEDANA, PEDANA,					Counsellor name: K SANTHI ,Mobile: 8498855273	M.A. ENGLISH			
	KRISHNA, ANDHRA PRADESH, 521366					Counsellor name: VVK VENKATESWARA RAO ,Mobile: 9885361338	M.A			
						Counsellor name: SURESH KAMMAGANTI ,Mobile: 9908788717	M.A			
						Counsellor name: MM SRINIVAS ,Mobile: 9490106283	M.PHIL			
						Counsellor name: KL SUBHASHINI ,Mobile: 6304623177	M.A			
						Counsellor name: M.NAGESWRA RAO ,Mobile: 7207187710	MCA			
						Counsellor name: T NAGARJUNA ,Mobile: 9398068034	M.A			
				1		Counsellor name: R.NANCHARAIAH ,Mobile: 9542480895	M.COM			

						Counsellor name: T MADHUSUDHANA RAO ,Mobile: 9908989365 Counsellor name: ABDL.BASHEER ,Mobile: 9000215737 Counsellor name: P.JANARDHAN ,Mobile: 8143799185 Counsellor name: MD.AZIZULLAH ,Mobile: 9885417977 Counsellor name: J.RAMUDU ,Mobile: 9885166116 Counsellor name: K JYOTHI RAJU ,Mobile: 9182639543	M.A M.A. M.COM M.COM M.SC.,COMPU TERS M.SC			
86	BUGGARAME SWARA DEGREE COLLEGE - ORVAKAL, 1- 50, NEW BUSSTAND, ORVAKAL, ORVAKAL, KURNOOL, ANDHRA PRADESH, 518010	1	Andhra Pradesh	Aachraya Nagarjuna University	Privat e	Coordinator name: J HITLER BABU,Mobile: 9848062516 Counsellor name: G.WILLEAMRUPAS ,Mobile: 8919805377 Counsellor name: M KRISHNA VENI ,Mobile: 6301122322 Counsellor name: G WILLAM RUPAS ,Mobile: 9441580848 Counsellor name: V CHENNAKESHAVULU ,Mobile: 9573109480	M.A MA.,B.ED MCOM,BED,M BA M.A.,B.ED MCOM,BED APSET	18	25	13

	Counsellor name: PG MADHUKUMAR ,Mobile: 9603616463	MA
	Counsellor name: S SULTHAN ,Mobile: 6304050407	MA
	Counsellor name: T.PULLAPANAIDU ,Mobile: 9494509620	MA.,B.ED., MLISC
	Counsellor name: J HITLERBABU ,Mobile: 9848062516	MA.,MSW
	Counsellor name: K ROJA ,Mobile: 7095691409	МВА
	Counsellor name: KAPV GIRIJA KUMARI ,Mobile: 9177161383	MA.,B.ED
	Counsellor name: K MADHAVI ,Mobile: 9014125252	MA.,B.ED
	Counsellor name: K RAJESH BABU ,Mobile: 9052778429	MA,MCOM,BE D,PHD
	Counsellor name: CH SURESH ,Mobile: 9951861834	MA,BED,MBA
	Counsellor name: G HUSSAINIAH ,Mobile: 9014841617	MSC.,B.ED
	Counsellor name: R MARY SUPRIYA ,Mobile: 8328099813	MA.,BED

						Counsellor name: K MADHAVI ,Mobile: 9014025252 Counsellor name: S HALIMA ,Mobile: 6300052136 Counsellor name: N SHILPA ,Mobile: 8500808408	MA,BED MA,BED,MBA MCOM,BED			
87	A.L.N.M DEGREE COLLEGE FOR WOMEN - KANIGIRI, 8/121(S), KOTHAPETA, KANIGIRI, PRAKASAM, ANDHRA PRADESH, 523230	1	Andhra Pradesh	Aachraya Nagarjuna University	Privat e	Coordinator name: AVULA THIRUPATHI REDDY,Mobile: 9440616357 Counsellor name: R SREELAKSHMI ,Mobile: 7893115118 Counsellor name: A BABU RAO ,Mobile: 8074851550 Counsellor name: N.VENKATESWARLU ,Mobile: 9963927992 Counsellor name: SK MANSOOR ,Mobile: 9052479657 Counsellor name: SYKAM NARASIMHAM ,Mobile: 9652679266	M.SC B.ED MA MA ECONOMICS M.SC M.TECH MA	26	25	0
						Counsellor name: SK SATAR ,Mobile: 8297950484 Counsellor name: G PRAKASH ,Mobile: 8328042769	MCOM			

				Counsellor name: B	M.LISC	
				MADHUBABU ,Mobile:		
				9640477908		
			[Counsellor name: JOGI	MA	
				,Mobile: 9866773608		
			-	Counsellor name: P	MA	
				GIRIJAMMA ,Mobile:		
				9951872788		
				5551672786		
				Counsellor name:	MSW	
				SAIPALVADI@GMAIL.C		
				OM ,Mobile:		
				9985559702		
				Counsellor name:	MA	
				ADINARAYANA	IVIA	
				,Mobile: 9666486307		
			-	Counsellor name: M	MA	
				VENKATAREDDY		
				,Mobile: 9966881233		
			-	0		
				Counsellor name: S	MA	
				MADHUSUDHANREDD		
				Y ,Mobile:		
				9603233890		
				Counsellor name:	MCA	
				HARINARAYANA		
				,Mobile: 7306895815		
				Counsellor name: SK	MA	
				BHASHA ,Mobile:		
				9542088871		
				Counsellor name:	MA	
				CHIRANJEVI SUSMA		
				PARASA ,Mobile:		
				8886846616		
				· · · · · · · · ·		

SIVE REDDY ,Mobile: 9687458974	
Counsellor name: B MA	
VIJAYALAKSHMI	
,Mobile: 8985056191	
Counsellor name: SVS MSC	
HARIPRIYA ,Mobile:	
9985756767	
Counsellor name: M MA	
ADHAM ,Mobile:	
9985756768	
Counsellor name: MCA	
CH.NAGABRAMHAM	
,Mobile: 7306308143	
Counsellor name: MSC	
SHAIK NADIYA	
,Mobile: 8569875496	
Counsellor name: SK MA	
MOULABI ,Mobile:	
9000398798	
Counsellor name: MSC	
GAYAM MANOJ	
,Mobile: 7485965874	
Counsellor name: MSC B.ED	
AVULA THIRUPATHI	
REDDY ,Mobile:	
9440616357	
88 NAIPUNYA 1 Andhra Aachraya Privat Coordinator name: MA - ENGLISH 9 25	1
DEGREE Pradesh Nagarjuna e SIVAJI	
COLLEGE - University MADAMANI,Mobile:	
SAMALKOT 7660833221	

	ROAD, 8-		I		Counsellor name:	MA - ENGLISH			
	108/1,				SIVAJI MADAMANI				
	VARDHANAM				,Mobile: 7660833221				
	MA NAGAR,				,10000000000000000000000000000000000000				
	PRATHIPADU,				Counsellor name:	мсом			
	PRATHIPADU,				NALLALA RAMA				
	EAST				KRISHNA ,Mobile:				
	GODAVARI,				9553239770				
	ANDHRA				Counsellor name:				
						M.COM			
	PRADESH,				EEGALA RAMBABU				
	533432				,Mobile: 8639133361				
					Counsellor name:	MCA			
					SAPPA DURGA SIVA				
					PRASAD ,Mobile:				
					6305676302				
					Counsellor name:	MA [ENGLISH]			
					MUTCHAKARLA				
					VEERABABU ,Mobile:				
					9849410305				
					Counsellor name:	MBA			
					VASAMSETTI				
					SRINIVASARAO				
					,Mobile: 9866764590				
					Counsellor name:	MA HISTORY			
					SATHIBABU				
					GATREDDY ,Mobile:				
					9505750057				
					Counsellor name:	MA [TELUGU]			
					ELUGANTI RAMA				
					KRISHNA ,Mobile:				
					9010105238				
					Counsellor name:	MSC -	1		
					JAYARAJU VAMISETTI	CHEMISTRY			
					,Mobile: 9908781180				
00							45	25	
89	S.S.N DEGREE	1			Coordinator name:	MSC	15	25	0
	COLLEGE -				KVR				

PODILI, 10-85, COLLEGE	Andhra Pradesh	Aachraya Nagarjuna	Privat e	KRISHNAREDDY,Mobil e: 9959775505		
ROAD, PODILI,		University		Counsellor name: S HARANATH ,Mobile:	MA	
PODILI, PRAKASAM,				8008911735		
ANDHRA PRADESH, 523240				Counsellor name: PV RAMANAIAH ,Mobile: 9492317759	MA	
				Counsellor name: SATYAM ,Mobile: 9494681897	MA	
				Counsellor name: SATYAM V ,Mobile: 9494681074	мсом	
				Counsellor name: N VENU ,Mobile: 9603056033	MSC	
				Counsellor name: SANDHYA A ,Mobile: 9959775505	MA	
				Counsellor name: V SATYA NARAYANA ,Mobile: 9666484612	мсом	
				Counsellor name: G NARAYANAREDDY ,Mobile: 9676277480	MBA	
				Counsellor name: U KRISHNA ,Mobile: 9494456654	MA	
				Counsellor name: S HARANATH ,Mobile: 8008911734	MA	

						Counsellor name: KB RAYUDU ,Mobile: 8886710385 Counsellor name: R SRINIVASARAO ,Mobile: 9110515029 Counsellor name: G MOHAN ,Mobile: 9701626373 Counsellor name: N VENU ,Mobile: 9603056030 Counsellor name: T VENKATESWARRLU ,Mobile: 9492757626	MA MHM MA MA MA			
90	DR.ZAKIR HUSSAIN	1	Andhra Pradesh	Aachraya	Privat	Coordinator name: NAZEEF	МВА	3	25	0
	COLLEGE OF ARTS AND		Pradesn	Nagarjuna University	e	PASHA,Mobile: 7995797779				
	SCIENCE - IBRAHIMPAT NAM, 24-122, PRASAD					Counsellor name: SHAIK JAFFAR SADIKH ,Mobile: 9848029150	MSC MPHIL	-		
	NAGAR, IBRAHIMPAT NAM,					Counsellor name: SHAIK MAHABASHA ,Mobile: 9440609596	MSC			
	IBRAHIMPAT NAM, KRISHNA, ANDHRA PRADESH, 521456					Counsellor name: NAZEEF PASHA ,Mobile: 7995797779	МВА			
М	SRI VIDYA	1	Andhra	Aachraya	Privat	Coordinator name:	мсом	67	25	0
HR	VAHINI DEGREE COLLEGE -		Pradesh	Nagarjuna University	e	PAILA TIRUMALA RAO,Mobile: 9849235661				

PALASA	Counsellor name: ANIL MA LIBRARY
KASIBUGGA,	SEKHAR ,Mobile:
15-1-164/K,	8521452636
TILAK NAGAR	Counsellor name: H. MA HISTORY
NEAR SAI	
COLONY,	KUMARI ,Mobile:
KASIBUGGA,	9850512121
PALASA,	Counsellor name: MA HISTORY
SRIKAKULAM,	TUMMIDI .PRAVEENA
ANDHRA	KUMARI ,Mobile:
PRADESH,	8985626131
532222	
	Counsellor name: M.A
	CHODIPALLI.PUSPHAN ECONOMICS
	NA ,Mobile:
	9948511063
	Counsellor name: P MA TELUGU
	ESWARA RAO ,Mobile:
	9906599291
	Counsellor name: MA HISTORY
	H.KUMARI ,Mobile:
	9860512121
	Counsellor name: MA POLITICAL
	LAMBADI KIRAN RAO SCIENCE
	,Mobile: 8086112123
	Counsellor name: D MA POLITICAL
	VYKUNTA RAO SCIENCE
	,Mobile: 9902154942
	Counsellor name: G MSC
	SESHADRI NAIDU
	,Mobile: 8798789999
	Counsellor name: G MLISC
	SURENDRA ,Mobile:
	8541442444

Counsellor name: G	MHRM
SURESH ,Mobile:	
8581299777	
0301233777	
Counsellor name: L	MA ENGLISH
SOWJANYA ,Mobile:	
8569234104	
Counsellor name:	MTECH
ARIYAPALLI YAMUNA	
,Mobile: 9885199872	
Counsellor name: G	MA POLITICS
RAMANAYYA ,Mobile:	
9441348388	
Counsellor name:	MA
P.V.M. RAO ,Mobile:	SOCIOLOGY
9065414122	
Counsellor name: Y	MA
PURU ,Mobile:	SOCIOLOGY
9441042525	
Counsellor name:	MA
NITECHERLA DEVI	JOURNALISM
,Mobile: 8885265141	
Counsellor name:	M.A SANSKRIT
PONDARA.RAMULU	
,Mobile: 8500270851	
Counsellor name: G	мсом
LATHA ,Mobile:	
9991212365	
Counsellor name:	MA SANSKRIT
ASHOK VARDHAN RAO	
,Mobile: 6547896542	
Counsellor name:	MA ENGLISH
Counsellor name: SAVARA.WIILIAM	MA ENGLISH

Counsellor name: N SANKAR ,Mobile:	MA ECONOMICS
9988899878	
Counsellor name: G	MA HISTORY
JEEVAN RAO ,Mobile:	
8889958761	
Counsellor name: G	MA TELUGU
SAMBAMURTHY	
,Mobile: 9494064120	
Counsellor name: G	MLISC
KARUNASREE ,Mobile:	
8587888899	
Counsellor name: D	MA ENGLISH
SREENIVASA RAO	
<i>,</i> Mobile: 9975747888	
Counsellor name: P	MA
RAGHU RAM ,Mobile:	ECONOMICS
9901121253	
Counsellor name:	MA HINDI
RAMULU PANDA	
,Mobile: 9985813523	
Counsellor name:	MA
VISHNU PRASAD	PSYCHOLOGY
,Mobile: 6306699634	
Counsellor name: G	MA ENGLISH
SOWMYA ,Mobile:	
8586989999	
Counsellor name:	MA
L.RAJANI ,Mobile:	
9052545392	
Counsellor name:	MSC BED
AIDHAM GIRIBABU	
,Mobile: 9849661172	

			Counsellor name: L SUBRAMANYAM ,Mobile: 9612568989 Counsellor name: S	MCOM MA HISTORY	
			BABI ,Mobile: 8563269801		
			Counsellor name: H SESHADRI ,Mobile: 9836244999	мсом	
			Counsellor name: D PAPA RAO ,Mobile: 7989012156	MA SOCIAL WORK	
			Counsellor name: SAVARA RAMESH ,Mobile: 8521456321	MA HINDI	
			Counsellor name: RAMU ,Mobile: 8587412000	MA	
			Counsellor name: R JAGANNADHA RAO ,Mobile: 9898956897	MA HINDI	
			Counsellor name: PAILA TIRUMALA RAO ,Mobile: 9849235661	мсом	
			Counsellor name: G SESHAYYA ,Mobile: 9908954242	MA ECONOMICS	
			Counsellor name: CHODIPALLI.PUSHPAN NA ,Mobile: 7702824668	MA ECONOMICS	
			Counsellor name: HARSHAVARDHAN	MA SANSKRIT	

RAO ,Mobile: 8956874123	
Counsellor name: HARI NAIDU ,Mobile: 8570032101	MSC
Counsellor name: B RAJESH ,Mobile: 9985015959	мсом
Counsellor name: G. VASU ,Mobile: 9902600125	MA ENGLISH
Counsellor name: ARIYAPALLI YAMUNA ,Mobile: 8247892976	M.TECH
Counsellor name: H SIRISHA ,Mobile: 9905014913	MCOM
Counsellor name: G MADHU ,Mobile: 9908999121	MA TELUGU
Counsellor name: G VISWESWARA RAO ,Mobile: 9989702365	мсом
Counsellor name: M BHANU ,Mobile: 9908589856	MA SOCIAL WORK
Counsellor name: GURUKU SREENU ,Mobile: 8987830100	MA SOCIOLOGY
Counsellor name: SANDHYA ,Mobile: 9051624389	MCOM BANKING

Counsellor name: G MCOM ANASUYA ,Mobile: 9983265214
Counsellor name: G MA HINDI RAJA RAO ,Mobile: 9985869696
Counsellor name: G MLISC SUSHMA VARDHAN ,Mobile: 8520333656
Counsellor name: M.A TELUGU GUDDATI.HARIBABU ,Mobile: 9440300110
Counsellor name: G MA SANSKRIT BHANU PRASAD RAO ,Mobile: 8524152636
Counsellor name: MA SANSKRIT ASHOK VARMA ,Mobile: 8589612444
Counsellor name: G MCOM ANUSHA ,Mobile: 9960012000
Counsellor name: M.A PYLA . MANMADHARAO ,Mobile: 9177750945
Counsellor name: M MHRM SASIBHUSHAN ,Mobile: 8586312145
Counsellor name: B.MA PUBLICRAVI KANTH ,Mobile:ADMINISTRATI9012120231ON
Counsellor name: MA R.KAVITHA ,Mobile: 9010041212

HEI ID: 0003

						Counsellor name: H ESWARA RAO ,Mobile: 9901246499 Counsellor name: ARUKOLA VISWANADHAM ,Mobile: 9985333212 Counsellor name: G. LOKESH ,Mobile: 9849212123	MA TELUGU MA JOURNALISM MA HINDI			
92	SRI SAMHITHA DEGREE COLLEGE - LN	1	Andhra Pradesh	Aachraya Nagarjuna University	Privat e	Coordinator name: ANUPOJU DINESH BABU,Mobile: 9440118261	MSC	20	25	0
	VENKATARED DY VILLAS RAVULAPALE M, 7-28, POST OFFICE					Counsellor name: KOTHAPALI VARALAKSHMI ,Mobile: 9492956535	мсом			
	STREET, RAVULAPALE M, RAVULAPALE					Counsellor name: AVIDI SURYANARAYANA ,Mobile: 7396332333	MA	-		
	M, EAST GODAVARI, ANDHRA PRADESH,					Counsellor name: SARVESWARRAO ,Mobile: 9573525764	HINDI PANDIT	-		
	533238					Counsellor name: BV SWAMY ,Mobile: 9553747303	мсом	-		
						Counsellor name: NALLAM NAGABABU ,Mobile: 9705815789	MSC			
						Counsellor name: B V SWAMY ,Mobile: 9553447302	мсом			

	••
	ЛА
GEDDAM MRUDULA	
,Mobile: 7013605776	
Counsellor name:	VIMC
BUCCHIBABU ,Mobile:	
9490939998	
	ЛА
RAJKUMAR ,Mobile:	
9440828659	
Counsellor name: TJ	ЛА
LAKASHMI ,Mobile:	
7010340408	
Counsellor name:	ЛА
PASALAPUDI SURESH	
,Mobile: 9848404005	
Counsellor name: SK	ЛА
SASI PRADHA ,Mobile:	
9652652208	
Counsellor name:	ЛА
KUSUMERAJU	
,Mobile: 7893937835	
Counsellor name:	И.ТЕСН
SATYANANDAM	
,Mobile: 8143955516	
	ЛСОМ
GOPALAKRISHNA	
,Mobile: 9494579377	
Counsellor name:	ЛА
BADDE	
SUBBALAKSHMI	
,Mobile: 9177008520	
	10014
	ИСОМ
SWAMY ,Mobile:	
9573525765	

						Counsellor name: ETHAKOTA LAVANYA ,Mobile: 7671892215 Counsellor name: ANUPOJU DINESH BABU ,Mobile: 9440118261 Counsellor name: P L SUREKHA ,Mobile: 6304752369	MA MSC MLISC			
93	KAKATIYA DEGREE COLLEGE - SPSR, KAKATIYA DEGREE COLLEGE, SRINIVASAPU RAM, PODALAKUR,	1	Andhra Pradesh	Aachraya Nagarjuna University	Privat e	Coordinator name: S SIVASANKAR REDDY,Mobile: 9441004287 Counsellor name: THIRUMURU.SWAPNA ,Mobile: 9948694826 Counsellor name: CH. HARISCHANDRA	M.SC M.A.,B.ED., M.A.,	10	25	7
	PODALAKUR, SRI POTTI SRIRAMULU (NELLORE), ANDHRA PRADESH,					REDDY ,Mobile: 8919962404 Counsellor name: S SIVASANKAR REDDY ,Mobile: 9441004287	M.SC			
	524345					Counsellor name: CH.VENU GOPAL REDDY ,Mobile: 9440333378	M.SC.,B.ED.,			
						Counsellor name: SK.RAFI ,Mobile: 9490229920	M.COM			
						Counsellor name: D NARAYANA ,Mobile: 8332808180	M.A.,B.ED.,			

						Counsellor name: M MASTHANRAO ,Mobile: 9703521054 Counsellor name: M.RAMESH ,Mobile: 8106249796 Counsellor name: A SRINIVASULU ,Mobile: 9398565399 Counsellor name: KANCHARLA.RAMESH	M.A.,B.ED., M.SC.,P.HD M.A., M.A.,			
						,Mobile: 9491236483				
94	VYSHNAVI DEGREE COLLEGE - YEMMIGANU R, 1/2096, WEAVERS COLONY NEAR M.E.O OFFICE , YEMMIGANU	1	Andhra Pradesh	Aachraya Nagarjuna University	Privat e	Coordinator name: G SATYA SIRI,Mobile: 9912132014 Counsellor name: B.PADMAVATHI ,Mobile: 9391194909 Counsellor name: B.ANJINEYULU ,Mobile: 9703408268	M.COM, LLM MA. MA.,B.ED	32	25	0
	R , YEMMIGANU R , KURNOOL, ANDHRA PRADESH, 518360					Counsellor name: M.JAMBULAIAH ,Mobile: 9642311882 Counsellor name: K UPENDRA ,Mobile: 9052960080	MA.,B.ED MBA	-		
						Counsellor name: J.VASUDEVACHAR ,Mobile: 9490602478	МА			
						Counsellor name: K.RAVI ,Mobile: 6303949480	MBA			

7702133686Counsellor name: M MALLIKARJUNA ,Mobile: 9676412735Counsellor name: P.HARIKRISHNA REDDY,Mobile: 9640593212Counsellor name: S NARGEES BEGUM ,Mobile: 9676136096Counsellor name: K UPENDRA,Mobile: 9652960080Counsellor name: M SIVAMMA,Mobile: 965296018Counsellor name: M SIVAMMA,Mobile: 965296018Counsellor name: M SIVAMMA,Mobile: 9684628Counsellor name: M B.SHANTHI,Mobile: 6281203301Counsellor name: K B.SHANTHI,Mobile: 8008846628Counsellor name: K PRASANTH,Mobile: 8309817327Counsellor name: V SHANTH PRASAD ,Mobile: 931567580Counsellor name: K PAGANTH PRASAD ,Mobile: 331567580		Counsellor name: S.RAJU ,Mobile:	M.COM
MALLIKARJUNA ,Mobile: 9676412735 Counsellor name: P.HARIKRISHNA REDDY,Mobile: 9640593212 Counsellor name: S NARGEES BEGUM ,Mobile: 9676136096 Counsellor name: K UPENDRA,Mobile: 9652960080 Counsellor name: M SIVAMMA,Mobile: 7658979601 Counsellor name: M SIVAMMA,Mobile: 7658979601 Counsellor name: MA.,BED B.SHANTHI,Mobile: 8008846828 Counsellor name: K K.RAVI,Mobile: 8008846828 Counsellor name: K MA.,B.ED K.RAVI,Mobile: 8008846828 Counsellor name: K SIVAMMA,Mobile: 8008846828 Counsellor name: K SIVAMMA,Mobile: 8008846828 Counsellor name: K PAASANTH,Mobile: 8008846828 Counsellor name: K MA.,B.ED SHANTHI PRASAD ,Mobile: 9391567580 Counsellor name: K MA.,B.ED MA.,B.ED			
,Mobile: 9676412735Counsellor name: P.HARIKRISHNA REDDY,Mobile: 9640593212MCACounsellor name: S NARGEES BEGUM ,Mobile: 9676136096MA.,B.EDCounsellor name: K UPENDRA,Mobile: 9652960080MBACounsellor name: M SIVAMMA,Mobile: 7658979601MCACounsellor name: M SIVAMIMA,Mobile: 6281203301MCACounsellor name: B SSHANTHI,Mobile: 6281203301MCACounsellor name: B SSHANTHI,Mobile: 8008846828MA.,BEDCounsellor name: K RASANTH,Mobile: 8008817327MA.,B.EDCounsellor name: K RPASANTH,Mobile: 8309817327MA.,B.EDCounsellor name: K PASANTH,Mobile: 8309817327MA.,B.EDCounsellor name: K RPASANTH,Mobile: 9391567580MA.,B.EDCounsellor name: K RASANTH,Mobile: 8309817327MA.,B.EDCounsellor name: K RASANTH,Mobile: 9391567580MA.,B.EDCounsellor name: K RASANTH,Mobile: MA.,B.EDMA.,B.EDCounsellor name: K RASANTH,Mobile: MA.,B.EDMA.,B.EDCounsellor name: K RASANTH,Mobile: MA.,B.EDMA.,B.EDCounsellor name: K MA,Mobile: MA.,B.EDMA.,B.EDCounsellor name: K MA,Mobile: MA,Mobile: MA.,B.EDMA.,B.ED			MA., B.ED
Image: Counsellor name: P.HARIKRISHNA REDDY,Mobile: 9640593212MCACounsellor name: S NARGEES BEGUM ,Mobile: 9676136096MA,B.EDCounsellor name: K UPENDRA,Mobile: 9652960080MBACounsellor name: M SIVAMMA,Mobile: 7658979601MCACounsellor name: M SIVAMMA,Mobile: 6281203301MCACounsellor name: B.SHANTHI,Mobile: 6281203301MCACounsellor name: B.SHANTHI,Mobile: 8008846828MA,BEDCounsellor name: K RAA,BEDMA,BEDCounsellor name: B.SHANTHI,Mobile: 8008846828MA,BEDCounsellor name: K 			
P.HARIKRISHNA REDDY,Mobile: 9640593212MA.B.EDCounsellor name: S NARGEES BEGUM ,Mobile: 9676136096MA.B.EDCounsellor name: K UPENDRA,Mobile: 9652960080MBACounsellor name: M SIVAMMA,Mobile: 7658979601MCACounsellor name: M SIVAMMA,Mobile: 7658979601MCACounsellor name: M SIVAMMA,Mobile: 7658979601MA.BEDCounsellor name: M SIVAMMA,Mobile: 7658979601MA.BEDCounsellor name: B.SHANTHI,Mobile: 6281203301MA.BEDCounsellor name: K RAVI,Mobile: 8008846828MA.B.EDCounsellor name: K NAN,BEDMA.B.EDCounsellor name: K SIVANTHI,Mobile: 8008846828MA.B.EDCounsellor name: K NAN,B.EDMA.B.EDCounsellor name: K NANTHI PRASAD ,Mobile: 9391567580MA.B.EDCounsellor name: V SHANTHI PRASAD ,Mobile: 9391567580MA.B.ED		,Mobile: 9676412735	
REDDY,Mobile: 9640593212MA.,B.EDCounsellor name: S NARGEES BEGUM ,Mobile: 9676136096MA.,B.EDCounsellor name: K UPENDRA,Mobile: 9652960080MBACounsellor name: M SIVAMMA,Mobile: 7658979601MCACounsellor name: M SIVAMMA,Mobile: 7658979601MCACounsellor name: M SIVAMMA,Mobile: 6281203301MA.,BEDCounsellor name: K.RAVI,Mobile: 8008846828MA.,BEDCounsellor name: K PRASANTH,Mobile: 8309817327MA.,B.EDCounsellor name: V SHANTHI PRASAD ,Mobile: 8391567580MA.,B.EDCounsellor name: K M DHARANI,Mobile:MA.,B.ED		Counsellor name:	MCA
9640593212Counsellor name: S NARGEES BEGUM ,Mobile: 9676136096Counsellor name: K UPENDRA,Mobile: 9652960080Counsellor name: M SIVAMMA,Mobile: 7658979601Counsellor name: M SIVAMMA,Mobile: 7658979601Counsellor name: M B.SHANTHI,Mobile: 6281203301Counsellor name: K RAXI,Mobile: 8008846828Counsellor name: K PRASANTH,Mobile: 8309817327Counsellor name: V SHANTHI PRASAD ,Mobile: 8391567580Counsellor name: V SHANTHI PRASAD ,Mobile: 391567580Counsellor name: K M MBA		P.HARIKRISHNA	
Counsellor name: S NARGEES BEGUM ,Mobile: 9676136096 Counsellor name: K UPENDRA ,Mobile: 9652960080 Counsellor name: M SIVAMMA ,Mobile: 7658979601 Counsellor name: M S.HANTHI ,Mobile: 6281203301 Counsellor name: K K.RAVI ,Mobile: 8008846828 Counsellor name: K RAVI ,Mobile: 8309817327 Counsellor name: V SHANTHI PRASAD ,Mobile: 9391567580 Counsellor name: K MA.,B.ED K.RAVI ,Mobile: 8309817327 Counsellor name: V SHANTHI PRASAD ,Mobile: 9391567580 Counsellor name: K MBA		REDDY ,Mobile:	
NARGEES BEGUM ,Mobile: 9676136096Counsellor name: K UPENDRA,Mobile: 9652960080MBACounsellor name: M SIVAMMA,Mobile: 7658979601MCACounsellor name: B.SHANTHI,Mobile: 6281203301MA.,BEDCounsellor name: B.SHANTHI,Mobile: 800846828MA.,BEDCounsellor name: K B.SOBANTH,Mobile: 800817327MA.,B.EDCounsellor name: K SHANTHI PRASAD ,Mobile: 9391567580M.COM		9640593212	
,Mobile: 9676136096Counsellor name: K UPENDRA,Mobile: 9652960080Counsellor name: M SIVAMMA,Mobile: 7658979601Counsellor name: M SIVAMMA,Mobile: 7658979601Counsellor name: B.SHANTHI,Mobile: 6281203301Counsellor name: B.SHANTHI,Mobile: 8008846828Counsellor name: K SIONTH,Mobile: 800817327Counsellor name: V SHANTHI PRASAD Mobile: 8309817327Counsellor name: V SHANTHI PRASAD Mobile: 831567580Counsellor name: K M DHARANI,Mobile:Counsellor name: K M DHARANI,Mobile:		Counsellor name: S	MA.,B.ED
Counsellor name: K UPENDRA ,Mobile: 9652960080 Counsellor name: M SIVAMMA ,Mobile: 7658979601 Counsellor name: B.SHANTHI ,Mobile: 6281203301 Counsellor name: K.RAVI ,Mobile: 8008846828 Counsellor name: K PRASANTH ,Mobile: 8309817327 Counsellor name: V SHANTHI PRASAD ,Mobile: 9391567580 Counsellor name: K M DHARANI ,Mobile:		NARGEES BEGUM	
UPENDRA ,Mobile: 9652960080 Counsellor name: M SIVAMMA ,Mobile: 7658979601 Counsellor name: MA.,BED B.SHANTHI ,Mobile: 6281203301 Counsellor name: MA.,B.ED K.RAVI ,Mobile: 8008846828 Counsellor name: K PRASANTH ,Mobile: 8309817327 Counsellor name: V SHANTHI PRASAD ,Mobile: 9391567580 Counsellor name: K M DHARANI ,Mobile:		,Mobile: 9676136096	
9652960080 Counsellor name: M Counsellor name: M MCA SIVAMMA,Mobile: 7658979601 Counsellor name: MA.,BED B.SHANTHI,Mobile: 6281203301 Counsellor name: MA.,B.ED K.RAVI,Mobile: 8008846828 Counsellor name: K M.COM PRASANTH,Mobile: 8309817327 Counsellor name: V MA.,B.ED SHANTHI PRASAD MA.,B.ED MA.B.ED SHANTHI PRASAD Mobile: 9391567580 MBA		Counsellor name: K	MBA
Counsellor name: M SIVAMMA ,Mobile: 7658979601 Counsellor name: B.SHANTHI ,Mobile: 6281203301 Counsellor name: K.RAVI ,Mobile: 8008846828 Counsellor name: K PRASANTH ,Mobile: 8309817327 Counsellor name: V SHANTHI PRASAD ,Mobile: 9391567580 Counsellor name: K M DHARANI ,Mobile:		UPENDRA , Mobile:	
SIVAMMA ,Mobile: 7658979601 Counsellor name: B.SHANTHI ,Mobile: 6281203301 Counsellor name: K.RAVI ,Mobile: 8008846828 Counsellor name: K PRASANTH ,Mobile: 8309817327 Counsellor name: V SHANTHI PRASAD ,Mobile: 9391567580 Counsellor name: K M BA.,B.ED		9652960080	
7658979601Counsellor name: B.SHANTHI ,Mobile: 6281203301Counsellor name: Counsellor name: K.RAVI ,Mobile: 8008846828Counsellor name: K.RAVI ,Mobile: 8008846828Counsellor name: K PRASANTH ,Mobile: 8309817327Counsellor name: V SHANTHI PRASAD ,Mobile: 9391567580Counsellor name: K M DHARANI ,Mobile:		Counsellor name: M	MCA
Counsellor name: B.SHANTHI ,Mobile: 6281203301 Counsellor name: MA.,BED MA.,B.ED K.RAVI ,Mobile: 8008846828 Counsellor name: K PRASANTH ,Mobile: 8309817327 Counsellor name: V SHANTHI PRASAD ,Mobile: 9391567580 Counsellor name: K M DHARANI ,Mobile: MBA		SIVAMMA ,Mobile:	
B.SHANTHI ,Mobile: 6281203301 Counsellor name: K.RAVI ,Mobile: 8008846828 Counsellor name: K PRASANTH ,Mobile: 8309817327 Counsellor name: V SHANTHI PRASAD ,Mobile: 9391567580 Counsellor name: K M BA		7658979601	
6281203301 Counsellor name: K.RAVI ,Mobile: 8008846828 Counsellor name: K PRASANTH ,Mobile: 8309817327 Counsellor name: V SHANTHI PRASAD ,Mobile: 9391567580 Counsellor name: K M DHARANI ,Mobile: MA.,B.ED		Counsellor name:	MA.,BED
Counsellor name: K.RAVI ,Mobile: 8008846828 Counsellor name: K PRASANTH ,Mobile: 8309817327 Counsellor name: V SHANTHI PRASAD ,Mobile: 9391567580 Counsellor name: K M BA		B.SHANTHI ,Mobile:	
K.RAVI ,Mobile: 8008846828 Counsellor name: K PRASANTH ,Mobile: 8309817327 Counsellor name: V SHANTHI PRASAD ,Mobile: 9391567580 Counsellor name: K M DHARANI ,Mobile:		6281203301	
8008846828 M.COM Counsellor name: K M.COM PRASANTH ,Mobile: 8309817327 Counsellor name: V MA.,B.ED SHANTHI PRASAD MA.,B.ED Mobile: 9391567580 Counsellor name: K M Counsellor name: K M MBA DHARANI ,Mobile: MBA		Counsellor name:	MA.,B.ED
Counsellor name: K PRASANTH ,Mobile: 8309817327 Counsellor name: V SHANTHI PRASAD ,Mobile: 9391567580 Counsellor name: K M DHARANI ,Mobile:		K.RAVI ,Mobile:	
PRASANTH ,Mobile: 8309817327 Counsellor name: V SHANTHI PRASAD ,Mobile: 9391567580 Counsellor name: K M DHARANI ,Mobile:		8008846828	
8309817327 MA.,B.ED Counsellor name: V MA.,B.ED SHANTHI PRASAD MObile: 9391567580 Counsellor name: K M MBA DHARANI ,Mobile: MBA		Counsellor name: K	M.COM
Counsellor name: V MA.,B.ED SHANTHI PRASAD ,Mobile: 9391567580 Counsellor name: K M MBA DHARANI ,Mobile:		PRASANTH ,Mobile:	
SHANTHI PRASAD ,Mobile: 9391567580 Counsellor name: K M MBA DHARANI ,Mobile:		8309817327	
,Mobile: 9391567580 Counsellor name: K M DHARANI ,Mobile:		Counsellor name: V	MA.,B.ED
Counsellor name: K M MBA DHARANI ,Mobile:		SHANTHI PRASAD	
DHARANI ,Mobile:		,Mobile: 9391567580	
		Counsellor name: K M	МВА
7036607705		DHARANI ,Mobile:	
		7036607705	

	A.N	Insellor name: IUNEPPA ,Mobile:	MA.,B.ED
	Cou	08967858 Insellor name:	MA.,B.ED
		RAMAKRISHNA bbile: 9642669691	
	K.N	unsellor name: 1ADHUBABU	M.COM
		obile: 9885152082	
	KUI	insellor name: U MARA SWAMY obile: 9493876875	MCA
	Cou G.P	insellor name: RAVEEN KUMAR	MA.,B.ED
	Cou	unsellor name:	M.LI.SC
		HANDRA ,Mobile: /4111174	
	ERA	Insellor name: B ANNA ,Mobile: 1727970	M.LI.SC
	G.S	unsellor name: URESH ,Mobile: 08908270	MA.,M.ED
	N.S	insellor name: RINIVASULU bbile: 9491411918	M.COM
	B.SI	insellor name: IDDALINGAPPA obile: 9966057003	MA
	B.R.	unsellor name: AJU ,Mobile: 2884711	MA.,B.ED

						Counsellor name: G SATYA SIRI ,Mobile: 9912132014 Counsellor name: G.SREENIVASULU ,Mobile: 9160956848 Counsellor name: B JAYAPAL ,Mobile: 9652074728 Counsellor name: B HARIKRISHNA ,Mobile: 9177983676	B.COM, LLM B.PED MA.,B.ED M.LI.SC			
95	SIDDHARTHA DEGREE COLLEGE - YEMMIGANU R, 1/1162, GEETHA NAGAR, YEMMIGANU R, YEMMIGANU R, KURNOOL, ANDHRA PRADESH, 518360	1	Andhra Pradesh	Aachraya Nagarjuna University	Privat e	Coordinator name: B.VENUGOPALACHAR Y,Mobile: 9440554319 Counsellor name: B LAKSHMI ,Mobile: 8639944736 Counsellor name: B C NARSAPPA ,Mobile: 8688737466 Counsellor name: B.THIRUMALESH ,Mobile: 7702271944 Counsellor name: B URUKUNDAIAH ,Mobile: 9494567816 Counsellor name: S.KAMALASUJATHA ,Mobile: 7013392499 Counsellor name: M	MSW MSC MA MSC BED M COM MA BED MSC BED	20	25	0
						RESHAMA ,Mobile: 9533777080				

Counsellor name: P MCOM BADESAB ,Mobile: 9985437526
Counsellor name: K MSC PHD KHILINDRA BASHA ,Mobile: 7658944326
Counsellor name: K MSC PHD KHILINDRA BASHA ,Mobile: 7658944327
Counsellor name: M MA RAMESH ,Mobile: 6305808581
Counsellor name:MCAG.D.BADESAB ,Mobile:6300015041
Counsellor name: G M COM MD IRAFAN ,Mobile: 9985714512
Counsellor name: B MA FAKKRUDIN ,Mobile: 9392158135
Counsellor name: M S MA LAKSHMANNA ,Mobile: 8639869970
Counsellor name: U MA RAJILAKSHMI ,Mobile: 7799008423
Counsellor name:MSWB.VENUGOPALACHARY ,Mobile:9440554319
Counsellor name: B C MA NARASAPPA ,Mobile: 8688747366

						Counsellor name: S.PALARAJU ,Mobile: 9985326011 Counsellor name: GOPAL Y ,Mobile: 9550620177 Counsellor name: S PALARAJU ,Mobile: 9958326011	MA BED MA MA MA BED	_		
96	VIGNAN DEGREE COLLEGE - GONEGANDL A, 2/156, BC COLONY, GONEGANDL A, GONEGANDL A, KURNOOL, ANDHRA PRADESH, 518634	1	Andhra Pradesh	Aachraya Nagarjuna University	Privat e	Coordinator name: G CHAND BASHA,Mobile: 8328289120 Counsellor name: KRISHNAIAH ,Mobile: 8328289120	MSC MA	1	25	0
97	ABHYUDAYA DEGREE COLLEGE - BEHIND FOREST OFFICE, 2- 2/14-22(1), BEHIND FOREST OFFICE, RELLA STREET, NEAR DAY & NIGHT	1	Andhra Pradesh	Aachraya Nagarjuna University	Privat e	Coordinator name: P BHUSHANA DEO,Mobile: 9440954874 Counsellor name: P BHUSHANA DEO ,Mobile: 9440954874 Counsellor name: VEERAGOTTAPU ANURUDH ,Mobile: 8500101710	M.A B.A M.A., B.ED., M.L.I.S.C	3	25	0

JUNCTION, SRIKAKULAM, SRIKAKULAM, SRIKAKULAM, ANDHRA PRADESH, 532001					Counsellor name: MUJEEBUR REHAMAN ,Mobile: 9849868434	M.B.A., M.COM			
98 SRI NAGARJUNA ARTS AND SCIENCE COLLEGE - CHEKURUPAD U(V), NAGULUPPAD A(M), 1, CHEKURAPAD U, CHEKURAPAD U, NAGULUPPAL APADU, PRAKASAM, ANDHRA PRADESH, 523262	1	Andhra Pradesh	Aachraya Nagarjuna University	Privat e	Coordinator name: C. VASANTHA LAKSHMI,Mobile: 9849649733 Counsellor name: MADDASANI SRIDHAR BABU ,Mobile: 9550817182 Counsellor name: SIRIPURAPU VENKATA NARAYANA ,Mobile: 9182355035 Counsellor name: DR.N ANKAMMA RAO ,Mobile: 9397907776 Counsellor name: PADIGAPATI VENKATA KRISHNA REDDY ,Mobile: 8008271160 Counsellor name: KONETI VENKATA RAO ,Mobile: 9160979739 Counsellor name: DASARI RAMAKRISHNA ,Mobile: 9133833826 Counsellor name:	M.SC M.SC M.COM MA.,PH.D MBA MBA MBA	24	25	0

MANDE Mabila	
MANDE ,Mobile: 7416423433	
/+10423433	
Counsellor name:	MBA
NAIDU SAI KALYAN	
,Mobile: 7989767293	
Counsellor name:	M.SC
MUNGARA	
PRATHIBHA ,Mobile:	
9177868359	
Counsellor name:	MBA
GADIREDDY SATISH	
BABU ,Mobile:	
9949634924	
Counsellor name:	MA (ENGLISH)
MUNGARA RAJESH	
,Mobile: 9666820380	
Counsellor name:	M.SC
SYED BASHEER	
AHMED ,Mobile:	
9032198778	
Counsellor name:	МВА
KASAVAJJULA	
VENKATA RAMU	
,Mobile: 9703485864	
Counsellor name:	MBA
VARANASI SRIKANTH	
,Mobile: 9989058171	
Counsellor name:	M.COM
GADDALA RAVI TEJA	
,Mobile: 9441685622	
Counsellor name:	МВА
KOLLIPARA LAKSHMI	
SARNYA ,Mobile:	
7095604659	1

						Counsellor name: KOKKILIGADDA ASHOK ,Mobile: 9948388307	MBA			
						Counsellor name: SAMUDRALA EBINEJAR ,Mobile: 9848041090	MCA			
						Counsellor name: C. VASANTHA LAKSHMI ,Mobile: 9849649733	M.SC			
						Counsellor name: KADIYALA SARIKA DEVI ,Mobile: 7893030833	MCA			
						Counsellor name: DASARI MAHESH ,Mobile: 9908939737	M.SC			
						Counsellor name: R. YOGAIAH CHOWDARY ,Mobile: 9959950058	M.COM., MBA.,	-		
						Counsellor name: VADDELLA VENKATA RAGHURAM ,Mobile: 9177530292	MBA			
						Counsellor name: THATHAPUDI LOKANANDAM ,Mobile: 8008397434	M.COM., MBA	-		
99	ROYAL POST GRADUATE CENTRE - RAYADURG,	1	Andhra Pradesh	Aachraya Nagarjuna University	Privat e	Coordinator name: SRI BANDI SUDHAKAR,Mobile: 8639625668	MA	52	25	0

3-162-A1,	Counsellor name:	MA
MARUTHIPUR	ADDAR BABU ,Mobile:	JOURNALISM
M ,SKU SV	9856235698	
PURAM,	Counceller name: D.C.	
ΑΚυτηοτα	Counsellor name: B S	MA ENGLISH
PALLI,	SHAKAR ,Mobile:	
NANTHAPU	8500089564	
A RURAL,	Counsellor name: P	MA
NANTAPUR,	UMA DEVI ,Mobile:	ECONOMICS
NDHRA	8457956125	
RADESH,		
5003	Counsellor name: B	MA POLITICAL
	NARAYANA SWAMY	SCIENCE
	,Mobile: 9856421654	
	Counsellor name: S	MA
	SRIHARI ,Mobile:	JOURNAILSM
	9221445455	
	Counsellor name: G	MA
	GOPI ,Mobile:	SOCIOLOGY
	9854763251	
	Counsellor name:	MA
	SHAIK JABIULLAH	ECONOMICS
	,Mobile: 8520123465	
	Counsellor name: P	MA SANSKRIT
	MADHU ,Mobile:	
	9666548712	
	Counsellor name: B	MA POLITICAL
	NARAYANA SWAMY	SCIENCE
	,Mobile: 9856421563	
	Counsellor name: S M	MA HINDI
	D ALI ,Mobile:	
	9332545684	
	5552545004	
	Counsellor name: R	MA
	JANARDHANA	ECONOMICS,P
	,Mobile: 8333045842	OLITICAL

Counsellor name: M MSC
GEETHANAJLI ,Mobile: CHEMISTRY
9865235698
Counsellor name: K MSC
KUMAR ,Mobile: COMPUTERS
9908565841
Counsellor name: N M.COM
PRAVEEN KUMAR
,Mobile: 9489564589
Counsellor name: M MA PUBLIC
VEEERANARAYANA ADMINSTRAT
,Mobile: 9658236548 ON
Counsellor name: K MA
PRASAD ,Mobile: HISTORY,ECC
8526954561 OMICS
Counsellor name: D C MA TELUGU
GANGA RAJU ,Mobile:
9856231475
Counsellor name: G MLISC
KIRAN ,Mobile:
9568425136
Counsellor name: C MSC
SARITHA , Mobile: COMPUTER
8000256458 SCINENCE
Counsellor name: B MA POLITICA
RAVINDRA , Mobile: SCIENCE
9845178952
Counsellor name: B MA
SIVA SANKAR ,Mobile: LITT,MPHIL
9866458045
Counsellor name: P MA
UMA DEVI , Mobile: ECONOMICS

Counsellor name: K B CHANDRA SEKHAR ,Mobile: 8333548965	MA ENGLISH
Counsellor name: B N P SHARMA ,Mobile: 9555845621	MA SANSKRIT
Counsellor name: B OBULESU ,Mobile: 9989542169	MA TELUGU
Counsellor name: N M JABEEN ,Mobile: 9874563256	MSC(FOOD AND NUTRITION)
Counsellor name: P BHAVANI ,Mobile: 9492865475	M.COM
Counsellor name: SHUAIB ,Mobile: 8790835020	MA ENGLISH
Counsellor name: MALLIKARJUNA ,Mobile: 9852635985	M.COM
Counsellor name: D C GANGA RAJU ,Mobile: 9856234751	MA TELUGU
Counsellor name: SAMRIN ,Mobile: 9854625836	M.COM
Counsellor name: D GOUTHAM REDDY ,Mobile: 9392968542	M.COM
Counsellor name: SRI BANDI SUDHAKAR ,Mobile: 8639625668	MA

Counsellor name: P	MLISC
SRIKANTH ,Mobile:	IVILISC
9658247136	
Counsellor name: SIVA	M.COM
G ,Mobile:	
9989045624	
Counsellor name: J	MA
PRASANTHI ,Mobile:	SOCIOLOGY
9875465256	
Counsellor name: Y	M.COM
SUNIL KUMAR	
,Mobile: 9398480672	
,100012	
Counsellor name: L	MA PUBLIC
MADAHAVA REDDY	ADMIN
,Mobile: 9856325478	
Courseller remained	
Counsellor name: M	MA HISTORY
SYAM KUMAR	
,Mobile: 9182602445	
Counsellor name: V	MA
VENKATANARAYANA	ECONOMICS
,Mobile: 9502504584	
Counsellor name: S	MA ENGLISH
MD NAZEER ,Mobile:	
8526945896	
Counsellor name: C	MA
RENUKA ,Mobile:	SOCIOLOGY
9457584561	
Counsellor name: B	MA VIDVAN
KHADAR BASHA	
,Mobile: 9856221445	
Counsellor name: K	MA HINDHI
VANAJA ,Mobile:	
9885556235	

						Counsellor name: V VENKATANARAYANA ,Mobile: 9502505841	MA ECONOMICS			
						Counsellor name: M MANSUR ,Mobile: 9000245612	TELUGU PANDIT			
						Counsellor name: M SRINIVAS ,Mobile: 9111004512	MHRM			
						Counsellor name: PAVAN KALYAN ,Mobile: 6302587057	MA ENGLISH			
						Counsellor name: V GAYATHRI ,Mobile: 9989028365	M.COM ACCOUNTACY			
						Counsellor name: B RAVINDARNATHA ,Mobile: 8594654968	MA SOCIOLOGY			
						Counsellor name: R H REDDY ,Mobile: 8569256351	MA PUBLIC ADMIN	-		
						Counsellor name: M KONDAPPA ,Mobile: 9856324512	MA TELUGU	-		
10 0	SANJEEV COLLEGE OF ARTS AND SCIENCE -	1	Andhra Pradesh	Aachraya Nagarjuna University	Privat e	Coordinator name: P SRI RAMA SANJEEVA RAO,Mobile: 9989983388	M.TECH,MS(U K),(PH.D)	4	25	0
	TURANGI, 10- 5-40, NAGESWARA RAO STREET, KAKINADA,					Counsellor name: P SRI RAMA SANJEEVA RAO ,Mobile: 9989983388	M.TECH,MS(U K),(PH.D)			

	KAKINADA, EAST GODAVARI, ANDHRA PRADESH, 533004					Counsellor name: P SRINIVAS ,Mobile: 8977665333 Counsellor name: K NAGABABU ,Mobile: 8143145772 Counsellor name: D BHUVANKUMAR ,Mobile: 8340055596	MBA MA MBA,SET,(PH. D)			
10	RMC DEGREE	1	Andhra	Aachraya	Privat	Coordinator name: D	B.TECH	12	25	2
1	COLLEGE - ANANTAPUR,		Pradesh	Nagarjuna University	е	MURALIKRISHNA,Mob ile: 9515519924				
	S NO. 63, MADAKASIRA MAIN ROAD, HALUKURU,					Counsellor name: P T GOVINDARAJULU ,Mobile: 6303968957	M.COM BED			
	AMARAPURA M, ANANTAPUR,					Counsellor name: D MANJUNATH ,Mobile: 9000484331	M.A ECONOMICS			
	ANDHRA PRADESH, 515281					Counsellor name: E KUMAR ,Mobile: 9581266314	MA ENGLISH			
						Counsellor name: SHADMEEN ,Mobile: 6301763484	MBA			
						Counsellor name: SUNIL KUMAR S ,Mobile: 9440109871	M.COM BED			
						Counsellor name: R YASHWANTH KUMAR ,Mobile: 7995661588	M.COM BED			
						Counsellor name: K S SANDHYA RANI ,Mobile: 9441706370	MA BED			

						Counsellor name: M JAYALAKSHMAMMA ,Mobile: 9704637626 Counsellor name: D MURALIKRISHNA ,Mobile: 9515519924 Counsellor name: R CHANDRAPPA ,Mobile: 9704019613 Counsellor name: N LINGARAJU ,Mobile: 9663989504 Counsellor name: M THIPPESWAMY ,Mobile: 9440687503	MA BED M.TECH MA TELUGU TPT MCA MA BED			
10 2	SRI SATHYA SAI DEGREE & PG COLLEGE - KODUMUR, 18-10-10, NEW RTC BUSTAND KODUMUR, KODUMUR, KODUMUR, KURNOOL, ANDHRA PRADESH, 518464	1	Andhra Pradesh	Aachraya Nagarjuna University	Privat e	Coordinator name: K.YELLAPPA,Mobile: 9030656901 Counsellor name: J.YUGANDHAR ,Mobile: 7981845572 Counsellor name: B.RAMANJANEYULU ,Mobile: 9581813110 Counsellor name: MBC NAIDU ,Mobile: 9177957841 Counsellor name: K RIYAZ ,Mobile: 9398465815 Counsellor name: B.CH.GIDDAIAH ,Mobile: 9966465651	MA ECONOMICS MA M.COM MA MED M.COM M.COM	30	25	0

Counsellor name: N V.MEGHANA ,Mobile: 8790594495	И.COM
J.ANURADAH ,Mobile: P	MA Politicalscic Ence
Counsellor name: N U.LAKSHMINARAYANA ,Mobile: 9581750961	И.COM
Counsellor name: N K.SAIKRUPAKAR ,Mobile: 7893512741	ЛА
Counsellor name: N B.JAYAPRADA ,Mobile: 9030656901	ЛА
Counsellor name: N J.ANURADDHA ,Mobile: 9848843253	ЛА
Counsellor name: N B.CH.KOULUTLA ,Mobile: 9640917611	MA ENGLISH
Counsellor name: N B,NARASIMHA ,Mobile: 9642469853	И.СОМ
Counsellor name: N B.RANGAVARAPRASA D ,Mobile: 9908155886	ЛА
Counsellor name: N K.SHABBEER ,Mobile: 9533356066	И.СОМ
Counsellor name: N B.NAGENDRA ,Mobile: 9703709082	И.СОМ

		Counsellor name: H RAJESH ,Mobile: 9110504867	M.COM
		Counsellor name: K.RASOOL ,Mobile: 6303606274	M.COM
		Counsellor name: B.GIDDAIAH ,Mobile: 9059439774	M.COM
		Counsellor name: P.MOHAMMAD ,Mobile: 8886461681	MA
		Counsellor name: C.ESWAR ,Mobile: 9133715065	M.COM
		Counsellor name: P.ASHOK ,Mobile: 8886892168	M.COM
		Counsellor name: A.JAYAKAR ,Mobile: 9866302742	M.COM
		Counsellor name: K.NARASIMHUDU ,Mobile: 9848143764	MA
		Counsellor name: B.SREENIVASULU ,Mobile: 9010422002	M.COM
		Counsellor name: B.N.ANAND ,Mobile: 9703997204	M.COM
		Counsellor name: B.MADHU ,Mobile: 9182781322	M.COM

						Counsellor name: K.DASTAGIRI ,Mobile: 9966113782 Counsellor name: B.CHINNADEVI ,Mobile: 7032173323 Counsellor name: B,CH.KOULUTLA ,Mobile: 9640917911	MSC MA HISTORY MA			
10	G.B.R.	1	Andhra	Aachraya	Privat	Coordinator name:	MA	3	25	0
3	DEGREE COLLEGE - ANAPARTHI,		Pradesh	Nagarjuna University	e	TETALI ADI REDDY,Mobile: 9849123923		5	23	0
	4-263, RAJANAGARA N ROAD, ANAPARTHI,					Counsellor name: TETALI ADI REDDY ,Mobile: 9849123923	MA			
	ANAPARTHI MANDAL, EAST GODAVARI, ANDHRA					Counsellor name: NALLAMILLI PEDDA ABBAI REDDY ,Mobile: 9912341084	MCOM,MBA, M.PHIL			
	PRADESH, 533342					Counsellor name: UDAYAPRAKASA REDDY SATTI ,Mobile: 9912349782	M.SC,M.SC, B.ED,SET			
10 4	SRI KAKATIYA DEGREE COLLEGE - BHIMADOLE,	1	Andhra Pradesh	Aachraya Nagarjuna University	Privat e	Coordinator name: KARRE SWATHI MADHURI,Mobile: 7396949330	MLISC (BED)	5	25	0
	1-1, NEAR TOWN HALL, BHIMADOLE, BHIMADOLE,					Counsellor name: KUMAR ,Mobile: 9905816904	M.COM			
	WEST GODAVARI, ANDHRA					Counsellor name: P BALARAJU ,Mobile: 9908516904	MA BED			

	PRADESH, 534425					Counsellor name: KARRE SWATHI MADHURI ,Mobile: 7396949330 Counsellor name: P BALA RAJU ,Mobile: 6305751086 Counsellor name: A SATYA ,Mobile: 9441256716	MLISC (BED) MA BED MSC BED			
10 5	PRAGNA DEGREE COLLEGE-	1	Andhra Pradesh	Aachraya Nagarjuna University	Privat e	Coordinator name: P PULLA REDDY,Mobile: 7386889248	MA	26	25	0
	ALLAGADDA, 8/11/38/1, DR SAMUEL STREET ,					Counsellor name: SHAFI ,Mobile: 7386889214	MA			
	ALLAGADDA, ALLAGADDA, KURNOOL,					Counsellor name: K VENKATA KRISHNA ,Mobile: 8889654712	MA			
	ANDHRA PRADESH, 518543					Counsellor name: SHAFI ,Mobile: 7386889428	MA			
						Counsellor name: SAHADEVA ,Mobile: 9885454545	MA			
						Counsellor name: KARTHIK ,Mobile: 7207837873	МВА			
						Counsellor name: M CHIRANJEEVI ,Mobile: 6300008088	MA			
						Counsellor name: INJA LAKSHMI REDDY ,Mobile: 8106040859	MSC BED			

I				Counsellor name:		I		
				Counsellor name: RAVI ,Mobile:	MA			
				9985944444				
				JJ0JJ44444				
				Counsellor name:	MA			
				RAJA ,Mobile:				
				9985844747				
			-	Counsellor name:	MBA	-		
				KARTHIK ,Mobile:				
				9966072300				
				5500072500				
				Counsellor name:	MBA]		
				KARTHIK ,Mobile:				
				9966072001				
			-	Counsellor name: M	MA	-		
				CHIRANJEEVI ,Mobile:				
				7567944564				
				7507944504				
				Counsellor name:	мсом			
				CHIRNJEEVI ,Mobile:				
				6300008085				
			-	Counsellor name:	MA	-		
				RAVI ,Mobile:				
				8341034907				
				8541054507				
				Counsellor name:	MBA			
				CHANDRA SEKHAR				
				,Mobile: 7207037038				
			-	Counsellor name:	MA	-		
				CHIRAHEEV ,Mobile:				
				7386888924				
				/300000321				
				Counsellor name: M	MA.,BED			
				SIVA RAMI REDDY				
				,Mobile: 7386889248				
				Counsellor name:	MSC			
				NAYANAPATI				
				VENTAKA				
				VENTARA				

						NARASIMHUDU ,Mobile: 7896541236				
						Counsellor name: G RAVI SANKR REDDY	MA			
						,Mobile: 8341074097 Counsellor name: CHANDRA SEKHAR	MA			
						,Mobile: 9391585958 Counsellor name: MANOHR ,Mobile:	MSW			
						7386645454 Counsellor name: KARTHIK ,Mobile:	MBA			
						7207037073 Counsellor name: CHANDRA SEKHAR	МВА			
						,Mobile: 7386448545 Counsellor name:	MBA			
						CHANDRA SEKHAR ,Mobile: 7207370765 Counsellor name: G	MSC			
						RAVI SANKAR REDDY ,Mobile: 9985444911				
						Counsellor name: KOTTOORUKA MABU USSAIN ,Mobile: 9874563215	MA			
10 6	SRI DEEPTHI MAHILA DEGREE COLLEGE -	1	Andhra Pradesh	Aachraya Nagarjuna University	Privat e	Coordinator name: DR. G RAMESH,Mobile: 9949514677	MBBS	3	25	0

	MALIKIPURA M, 3-143, OPP VENKATA NARAYANA THEATRE, MALIKIPURA M, MALIKIPURA M, EAST GODAVARI, ANDHRA PRADESH, 533253					Counsellor name: DR. G RAMESH ,Mobile: 9949514677 Counsellor name: A SRILAKSHMI ,Mobile: 9885845705 Counsellor name: T ADINARAYANARAYAN A RAO ,Mobile: 9441814121	MBBS MA MSC			
10 7	SMT & SRI PATAN HUSSAN KHAN MEMORIAL P.G. COLLEGE - PRODDATUR, 4/1462-18, PATAN COLLEGE CAMPUS, PRODDATUR,	1	Andhra Pradesh	Aachraya Nagarjuna University	Privat e	Coordinator name: SMT PATAN FAMERA BEGUM,Mobile: 9885509160 Counsellor name: PATAN MEHTAB ,Mobile: 8328548129 Counsellor name: P.ISMAIL KHAN ,Mobile: 9440353130	MA M.A ENGLISH PGDCA JOUNALISM & MASS COMMUNICAT ION	19	25	2
	PRODDAUTR, YSR KADAPA, ANDHRA PRADESH, 506360					Counsellor name: ANJI NAIK ,Mobile: 7729066501 Counsellor name: SAMRIN ,Mobile: 9866711492 Counsellor name: M.SUBBA RAO ,Mobile: 9502017944	M.A SOCIOLOGY M.B.A PGDCA IN SKILL DEVELOPMEN T			

Counsellor name: SMT PATAN FAMERA BEGUM ,Mobile: 9885509160	MA
Counsellor name: PATAN AMZAD ALI KHAN ,Mobile: 8985745773	M.A.URDU
Counsellor name: JEELANI BASHA ,Mobile: 8790721206	M.A ECONOMICS
Counsellor name: SYED MAHABOOB BASHA ,Mobile: 9400445159	M.A HINDI
Counsellor name: M. JAYA RAMIN REDDY ,Mobile: 9642192307	M.A SANSKRIT
Counsellor name: PATAN YAKUB ALI KHAN ,Mobile: 9989046323	PHD
Counsellor name: KHALEEL AHMED BASHA ,Mobile: 9908315278	M.A PUBLIC ADMINISTRATI ON
Counsellor name: JAYA MANI ,Mobile: 7036688890	M.A POLITICAL SCIENCE
Counsellor name: BALI REDDY ,Mobile: 9908049828	P.G.DCA LIBRARY &INFORMATIO N SCIENCE

						Counsellor name: SIVARAMIREDDY ,Mobile: 9908071772	PGDCA HOSTEL AND HOSPITAL MANAGEMEN T			
						Counsellor name: MUKHTAR AHMED ,Mobile: 8885067046	M.A HISTORY			
						Counsellor name: JINKA SUBRAMAYAM ,Mobile: 9492057510	M.A,M.PHIL TELUGU			
						Counsellor name: SUSEELA PARAMJYOTHI ,Mobile: 9581026005	MSC			
						Counsellor name: VIJAY LAKSHMI ,Mobile: 9347281697	М.СОМ			
10 8	SOUTHERN INTERNATION AL HOTEL MANAGEMEN	1	Andhra Pradesh	Aachraya Nagarjuna University	Privat e	Coordinator name: PONNAM SATISH,Mobile: 7093246888	МВА	11	25	0
	T ACADEMY - VISAKHAPATN AM, 9-5-54/1, MVP COLONY,					Counsellor name: PONNAM SATISH ,Mobile: 7093246888	MBA			
	VISAKHAPATN AM, VISAKHAPATN AM,					Counsellor name: MS. O. SWATHI ,Mobile: 7997204628	M.COM.			
	VISAKHAPATN AM, ANDHRA PRADESH,					Counsellor name: MS. V. V. RAMYA ,Mobile: 8374354465	MBA			
	530017					Counsellor name: DR. G. VIJAYALAKSHMI ,Mobile: 9491801299	PHD			

						Counsellor name: MS. M. SONIA YADAV ,Mobile: 8686485795 Counsellor name: DR. KRANTI KIRAN ,Mobile: 6300408925	MBA PHD	_		
						Counsellor name: ADAPA LAHARI ,Mobile: 8247757799	MBA	_		
						Counsellor name: MR. P. YOGANANDA RAMASWAMY ,Mobile: 7396134346	MBA	_		
						Counsellor name: MS. N. KAVITHA ,Mobile: 9553951193	MHRM	-		
						Counsellor name: MS. VIDYA DUSI ,Mobile: 9100176643	MA	-		
						Counsellor name: DR. N. RANI ,Mobile: 7032820005	PHD	-		
10 9	PRABHALA LAKSHMI NARAYANA MEMORIAL	1	Andhra Pradesh	Aachraya Nagarjuna University	Privat e	Coordinator name: KISHORE PRABHALA,Mobile: 9177408565	PH. D	12	25	0
	DEGREE COLLEGE - Opp: ANU, NAGARJUNA					Counsellor name: RAMAKRISHNA ,Mobile: 9397602773	MHRM			
	NAGAR , D139/1A, NAGARJUNA					Counsellor name: SK KAREEM ,Mobile: 9397602806	MA SOCIAL WORK			

	NAGAR,					Counsellor name:	мсом			
	KAZA,					BASAVAIAH ,Mobile:				
	MANGALAGIR					9642656449				
	I, GUNTUR,									
	ANDHRA					Counsellor name: DR	PHD MBA MCA			
	PRADESH,					VENAKATA LAKSHMI	MA ENGLISH			
	522510					,Mobile: 9866690863				
						Counsellor name: N	мсом			
						SRAVANTI ,Mobile:				
						9966864416				
								_		
						Counsellor name:	MHRM			
						RAMAKRISHNA				
						,Mobile: 9497602807				
						Counsellor name: A	MLISC	-		
						KAMAKSHI ,Mobile:				
						9397602807				
						5557002007				
						Counsellor name:	MSC	1		
						GANAPRAKASH				
						,Mobile: 9394175296				
						Courseller name: DD		-		
						Counsellor name: DR	PHD			
						KISHORE PRABHALA				
						,Mobile: 9177408565				
						Counsellor name:	MSC FOOD	1		
						GANAPRAKASH				
						,Mobile: 9494175296				
								_		
						Counsellor name: G	MA LIT			
						NAGARAJU ,Mobile:				
						9396502807				
						Counsellor name: SK	MA SOCIAL	-		
						KAREEM ,Mobile:	WORK			
						9397702807	WORK			
						5557762007				
11	KURLI	1	Andhra	Aachraya	Privat	Coordinator name: V	MA	9	25	0
0	ANNAPURNA		Pradesh	Nagarjuna	е	CHANDRAKALA,Mobil				
1	MMA			University		e: 9490980965				

RAMIREDDY	Counsellor name: G MA BED
DEGREE	MD KHASIF ,Mobile:
COLLEGE -	9396509026
NALLAMADA,	
2/332, MAIN	Counsellor name: D M.A BED
ROAD,	MOHAN REDDY
NALLAMADA,	,Mobile: 8555827111
NALLAMADA,	Counsellor name: N MA
ANANTAPUR,	VANAJA LAKSHMI
ANDHRA	,Mobile: 9618629288
PRADESH,	
515501	Counsellor name: J MSC
	RAFIQ ,Mobile: COMPUTERS
	9000265986
	Counsellor name: M MA BED
	JAYALAKSHMI
	,Mobile: 9704784703
	Counsellor name: D MA, B.ED
	MOHAN REDDY
	,Mobile: 9502695920
	Counsellor name: M M.COM
	ROHINI ,Mobile:
	9948993836
	Counsellor name: V M.A
	CHANDRAKALA
	,Mobile: 9490980965
	Counsellor name: K M.SC, MED
	PRAKASH REDDY
	,Mobile: 9059282875

Note: In case of Science Programmes, programmes shall be offered from the Head Quarters and/or only from such Learner Support Centres which are offering same programme under conventional mode atleast for seven years.

Whether LSC is offering	If Yes, then years	No. of years	7 years	condition					
same programme under	since when being		complied						
conventional mode	taught in		Yes/No						
	conventional mode								
NOT APPLICABLE									

6.4 Off campus details (For Deemed to be University): NOT APPLICABLE

Sr. No.	Name & Address of Off campus (Pin Code)	Govt of India through notification published in the Official	Details of Coordinator and	Coordinator	Counsellors	Total Enrolled student.
1.						
N.						

6.5 Delivery of Self-Learning Material

Delivery of Self Learning Material to learners for ODL programmes as defined inAnnexure-VI and Annexure-VII of Regulations.

Туре	Date of Admission (for January)	Date of delivery of SLM	Whether SLM delivered to learners within a fortnight from the asmission
Printing Material	30-04-2021	15-05-2021	YES
Audio-Video Material	Not Applicable	Not Applicable	Not Applicable
Online Material	30-04-2021	15-05-2021	YES
Computer based Material	Not Applicable	Not Applicable	

6.6 Whether any course in a particular programme was allowed through OER/ Massive Open Online Courses: Y/N - NOT APPLICABLE

a. Provide details as under:

							Percentage
							of total
							courses in a
		Courses				No of	particular
S.		allowed	Name	Name of HEI	Duration	Credits	programme
о. No.	Programme Name	through	of	offering the	of the	assigned	in a
INU.		OER /	Platform	course (if any)	Course	to the	semester
		MOOC				Course	(Semester
							wise
							programmes
							wise)

b. Upload approval of statutory authorities of the Higher Educational Institution: Upload

PART – VII: SELF REGULATION THROUGH DISCLOSURES, DECLARATIONS ANDREPORTS

7.1 Compliance status of Regulations 9 of UGC (ODL Programmes and Online Programmes) Regulations, 2020– Self-regulation through disclosures, declarations and reports.

S.No.	Provision	Complied Yes/No with explicit link address	If no. Reasons, thereof
1.	Joint declaration by authorised signatories, Registrar and Director of Centre for Internal Quality Assurance has been displayed on HEI website authenticating that the documents from Sr. No. '2' to '17' have been uploaded on the HEI website?	yes	
	Uploading of the following on HEI we www.anucde.info/selfregulationdisclos		
2.	The establishing Act and Statutes there under or the Memorandum of Association,as the case may be or both, of the Higher Educational Institution, empowering it to offer programmes in Open and Distance Learning mode	yes	
3.	Copies of the letters of recognition fromCommission and other relevant statutory orregulatory authorities	yes	
4.	Programme details including brochures or programme guides inter alia information such as name of the programme, duration, eligibility for enrolment, programme fee, programme structure	yes	

5.	Programme-wise information on syllabus,	yes
	suggested readings, contact points for	
	counselling/mentoring, programme	
	structure with credit points, programme-	
	wise faculty details, list of supporting staff,	
	list of Learner Support Centres with	
	addresses and contact details (for Open and	
	Distance Leaning mode), their working	
	hours and counselling (for Open and	
	Distance Learning mode) Schedule;	
6.	Important schedules or date-sheets for	yes
	admissions, registration, re-registration,	
	counselling/mentoring, assignments and	
	feedback thereon, examinations, result	
	declarations etc.	
7.	The feedback mechanism on design,	yes
	development, delivery and continuous	
	evaluation of learner-performance which	
	shall form an integral part of the transactional	
	design of the Open and Distance Learning	
	mode programmes and shall be an input for	
	maintaining the quality of the programmes	
	and bridging the gaps, if any	
8.	Information regarding all the	yes
	programmes recognised by the Commission	
9.	Data of year-wise and programme-wise	yes
	learner enrolment details in respect of	
	degrees and/or post graduate diplomas	
	awarded	
10.	Material' including name of the faculty who	yes
	prepared it, when was it prepared and last	
	updated for Open and Distance Learning	
	Programmes;	
11.	A compilation of questions and answers	Vec
11.	A compliation of questions and answers	yes

	under the head 'Frequently Asked Questions'	
	with the facility of online interaction with	
	learners providing hyperlink support for Open	
	and Distance Learning Programmes	
12.	List of the 'Learner Support Centres' along	yes
	with the number of learners who shall	
	appear at any examination centre and	
	details of the Information and	
	Communication Technology	
	facilities available for	
	conduct of examination in a fair and	
	transparent manner, for Open and Distance	
	Learning programmes	
13.	List of the 'Examination Centres' along with	yes
	the number of learners in each centre, for	
	Open and Distance Learning programmes	
14.	Details of proctored examination in case of	yes
	end semester examination or term end	
	examination of Open and Distance Learning	
	programmes	
15.	Academic Calendar mentioning period of the	yes
	admission process along with the academic	
	session, dates of continuous and end	
	semester examinations or term end	
	examinations, etc	
16.	Reports of the third party academic audit to	yes
	be undertaken every five years and internal	
	academic audit every year by Centre for	
	Internal Quality Assurance	

Part – VIII: Admission and Fees

8.1 Compliance status of 'Admissions and Fees' – As per Regulations 14 of UGC (ODLProgrammes and Online Programmes) Regulations, 2020.

S.No.	Provision	Whether being complied Yes/No
1.	The intake capacity under Open and DistanceLearning mode for a programme under science discipline to be offered by a Dual Mode University shall be three times of the approved in take in conventional mode and incase of Open University, it shall be commensurate with the capacity of the Learner Support Centres (for Open and Distance Learning only) to provide lab facilities to the admitted learners	NA
2.	Enrolment of learners to the Higher Educational Institution, for any reason whatsoever, in anticipation of grant of recognition for offering a programme in Open and Distance Learning mode, shall render the enrolment invalid	Yes
3.	 A Higher Educational Institution shall, for admission in respect of any programme in Open and Distance Learning mode, accept payment towards admission feeand other fees and charges- (a) as may be fixed by it and declared by it in the prospectus for admission, and on the website of the Higher Educational Institutions; (b) with a proper receipt in writing issued for such payment to the concerned learner admitted in such Higher Educational Institutions; (c) only by way of online transfer, bank draft or pay order directly in favour of the Higher Educational Institution. 	Yes
4.	It shall be mandatory for the Higher Educational Institution to upload the details of all kind of payment or fee paid by the learners on the website of the Higher Educational Institution.	Yes
5.	The fee waiver and/or scholarship schemes for Scheduled Caste, Scheduled Tribe, Persons with Disabilities category of learners and students from deprived section of society shall be in accordance with the instructions or orders issued by Central Government or State Government: Provided that a Higher Educational Institution shallnot engage in commercialisation of education in any manner whatsoever, ands hall provide for equity and access to all deserving learners	NA

6.	Admission of learners to a Higher Educational Institution for a programme in Open and DistanceLearning mode shall be offered in a transparent manner and made directly by the Head Operture of the Higher Educational Institution	Yes
	the Head Quarters of the Higher Educational Institution which shall be solely responsible for final approval relating to admissions or registration of learners: Provided that a Learner Support Centre shall not admit a	
	learner to any programme in Open and Distance Learning for or on behalf of the Higher Educational Institution	
7.	 Every Higher Educational Institution shall- (a) record Aadhaar details or other Government identifier(s) of Indian learner and Passport for an International Learner; (b) maintain the records of the entire process of selection of candidates, and preserve such records fora minimum 	Yes
	period of five years;(c) exhibit such records as permissible under law on its website; and be liable to produce such record, whenever called upon to do so by any statutory authority of the Government under any law for the time being in force.	
8	Every Higher Educational Institution shall publish, prior to the date of commencement of admission to any of its programme in Open and Distance Learning mode, a prospectus (print and in e-form) containing the following for the purposes of informing those persons intending to seek admission to such Higher Educational Institutions and the general public, namely, as mentioned at sr. no. '8(a)' to '8(k)' below.	
8. (a)	Each component of the fee, deposits and other charges payable by the learners admitted to such Higher Educational Institutions for pursuing a programme in Open and Distance Learning mode, and the other terms and conditions of such payment	Yes
8. (b)	The percentage of tuition fee and other charges refundable to a learner admitted in such Higher Educational Institutions in case such learner withdraws from such Higher Educational Institutions before or after completion of programme of study and the time within, and the manner in, which such refund shall be made to the learner	Yes
8. (c)	The number of seats approved in respect of each programme of Open and Distance Learning mode, which shall be in consonance with the resources.	Yes
8. (d)	the conditions of eligibility including the minimum ageof a learner in a particular programme of study, whereso specified by the Higher Educational Institution	Yes

8. (e)	The minimum educational qualifications required for admission in programme(s) specified by theCommission or relevant statutory authority or councils, or by the Higher Educational Institution, where no such qualifying standards have been specified by any statutory authority	Yes
8. (f)	The process of admission and selection of eligible candidates applying for such admission, including all relevant information in regard to the details of test or examination for selecting such candidates for admission to each programme of study and the amount of fee to be paid for the admission test	Yes
8. (g)	Details of the teaching faculty, including therein the educational qualifications and teaching experience of every member of its teaching faculty and also indicating therein whether such member is employed on regular or contractual basis or any other	Yes
8.(h)	Pay and other emoluments payable for each categoryof teachers and other employees	Yes
8. (i)	Information in regard to physical and academic infrastructure and other facilities, including that of each of the learner support centres (for ODL programmes) and in particular the facilities accessibleby learners on being admitted to the HigherEducational Institution	Yes
8. (j)	Broad outline of the syllabus specified by the appropriate statutory body or by higher educational institution, as the case may be, for every programme of study	Yes
8. (k)	Activity planner including all the academic activities tobe carried out by the higher educational institution during the academic sessions	Yes
9.	Higher Educational Institution shall publish information at sr. no. '8' above on its website, and the attention of the prospective learners and the general public shall be drawn to such publication on its website and Higher Educational Institution admission prospectus and the admission process shall necessarily be over within the time period mentioned in the Commission Order	Yes
10.	No Higher Educational Institution shall, directly or indirectly, demand or charge or accept, capitation feeor demand any donation, by way of consideration foradmission to any seat or seats in a programme of study conducted by it	Yes

11.	No person shall, directly or indirectly, offer or pay capitation fee or give any donation, by way of consideration either in cash or kind or otherwise, forobtaining admission to any seat or seats in a programme in Open and Distance Learning mode offered by a Higher Education Institution	Yes
12.	No Higher Educational Institution, who has in its possession or custody, any document in the form of certificates of degree, diploma or any other award or other document deposited with it by a person for the purpose of seeking admission in such HigherEducational Institution, shall refuse to return such degree, certificate award or other document with a view to induce or compel such person to pay any fee or fees in respect of any programme of study which such person does not intend to pursue or avail any facility in such Higher Educational Institution.	Yes
13.	In case a learner, after having admitted to a Higher Educational Institution, for pursuing any programme in Open and Distance Learning mode subsequently withdraws from such Higher Educational Institution, no Higher Educational Institution in that case shall refuse to refund such percentage of fee deposited by such learner and within such time as notified by the Commission and mentioned in the prospectus of such Higher Educational Institution	Yes
14.	No Higher Educational Institution shall, issue or publish- (a) any advertisement for inducing learners for taking admission in the Higher Educational Institution, claiming to be recognised by the appropriate statutory authority or by the Commission where it is not so recognised; (b) any information, through advertisement or otherwise in respect of its infrastructure or itsacademic facilities or of its faculty or standard of instruction or academic or research performance, which the Higher Educational Institution, or person authorised to issue such advertisement on behalf of the Higher Educational Institution knows to be false	Yes

Part – IX: Grievance Redressal Mechanism

9.1 Compliance status of 'Grievance Redressal Mechanism' – As per Annexure
- X of UGC (ODL Programmes and Online Programmes) Regulations, 2020.

HEI shall mention the mechanism put into place along with brief details of grievances received and actions taken thereof. Also mention that how the learners have been made aware about this mechanism.

Centre for Distance Education, Acharya Nagarjuna University has a transparent mechanism for timely redressal of learners' grievances. The Student Support Services wing of CDE ANU will resolve the student grievances. The Student Support Service wing (SSS) was attending following different types of queries, grievances, complaints which are received from the students through e-mail, landline phone, mobile, postal communication and in person.

The Student Support Services wing provides the services given below:

- Receipt of Books (SLM): Postal No. date and dispatch details will be given to the students to their e-mail / phone given in the application.
- Receipt of Certificates: Postal No. date and dispatch details will be given to the students on their e-mail / phone given in the application.
- Incorrect receipt of (SLM): Concerned book will be despatched after the receiving of previously issued book
- > Money related matters: Resolved by Accounts section.
- > Result Declaration: Details will be obtained from Exam Branch
- Shown as absent in examination: The examination wing obtains D-Form from the concerned examination centres and result is declared.
- > Incorrect entry of programme / course: Rectified after submitting documental evidence.
- > Change of Address: Address can be changed after submitting valid proof.
- > Change of study centre: Study centre can be changed on request based on valid reasons.
- > Change in Optional subjects: It can be done on request based on valid reasons.
- > Name Correction: As per the enclosed documental Proof.

Student's grievances received through any of the above mode can be resolved.

9.2 Details of Grievance received

Numbers of Grievance Received	Numbers of Grievance Resolved
336	336

9.3 Complaint Handling Mechanism

HEI shall mention the mechanism adopted for Complaint Handling Mechanism asper Regulations. Also, mention details of Nodal Officers.

The Acharya Nagarjuna University Directorate of Distance Education, comply with the regulations of UGC DEB regarding the Complaint Handling Mechanism. We have uploaded all the information issued by the UGC DEB regarding the Complaint Handling Mechanism on our website, and we have also provided a link to the homepage of our website with the title "Complaint Handling Mechanism" (www.anucde.info/complainthandlingmechanism.pdf) to create awareness among our stakeholders. We are committed to comply with all the instructions issued by the UGC DEB regarding timely and judicious resolution of all complaints raised by the learners.

The details of Student Support Services Coordinator are:

Prof. Dr. G. Nagaraju

Coordinator of Student Support Services,

Centre for Distance Education,

Acharya Nagarjuna University,

Emailt: anucdedirector@gmail.com

Mobile no: 9866294731

Numbers of Complaint	Numbers of Complaint	Whether Complaint
Received	Resolved	was resolved within stipulated time i.e. 60 days? (yes/No)
NIL	-	-

9.4 Details of Complaints received from UGC (DEB):

Part – X: Innovative and Best Practices

10.1 Innovations introduced during academic year

- 1. Admissions: ICT enabled online student admissions is implementing in ANU CDE.
- 2. SLM: Uploading pdf copies of SLMs pertaining to all programmes on ANU CDE website.
- 3. Dispatching of SLM: Dispatching of SLM to all enrolled learners in ANU CDE either in person or by post as opted by the learners at the time of their online admission. If sent by post, the delivery of SLM can be ensured through the tracking system.
- 4. Mobile app: Introducing mobile app for the beneficiary of students enrolled in ANU CDE. They can get access to course material and participate in learning activities on their smartphones or tablets. It makes learning more flexible and accessible for learners.
- 5. Project based learning: Project / Practical work can be helpful in applying students' knowledge and understanding daily life problems. It also enhances critical thinking.
- 6. LMS
- 7. Adaptive learning techniques

10.2 Best Practices of the HEI

1.Curriculum / SLM:

- a. A committee consisting of senior faculty members of various disciplines has been constituted to implement the approved changes in the curriculum and syllabus.
- b. The programs available in ODL mode are learner centric and on par with the conventional mode.
- c. SLM is prepared ensuring the quality of learning material for the distance learners. While preparing the material, technology is used to match the course content to enhance expanding learning and needs of the learners with cost effective to the learners.
- d. ODL provides e-content in the website for use of all the learners

2.Personal Contact Program:

- a. Regular classes are conducted at LSC where the faculty of various programs interact with the learners and clear their doubts.
- b. LSCs provide learning environment focusing on the pedagogical use ofmodern educational practices to support blended learning.
- c. CDE collects the report of academic activities and other related activities containing details of all the activities related to academic planning, counseling, learner support, etc. periodically from Learner Support Centres.

	nation & Evaluation : IU conducts internal and external examination in regular intervals of time for
assessing	the learning outcomes of learners. Valuation of the scripts, results processing
and decla	ration of result is done within a short span of time. All the certificates will
	o by speed post.
4.Qualit	y Assurance:
	a. CIQA takes care of quality in the field of students support services.
	materialpreparation for the learners, counseling the students, etc.
	b. It undertakes self-evaluative and reflective exercises for continual quality
	improvement.
	c. It makes periodic reviews regarding the suggested
	recommendations.
	d. It develops and collates best practices in all areas to enhance
	services to the learners.
	e. It acts as the nodal coordinating unit for assessment and accreditation from NAAC and other such bodies.
5 Dlagon	nent: ANU – CDE has a Placement Cell.
	y centric:
	. Seminars/workshops and meetings are conducted for the benefit of
u	thefaculty.
ŀ	5. Faculty prepares SLM for the students.
	it centric services:
	. CDE provides Students support services from admission level to
	issuingof the certificates.
b	. PCP classes are conducted through LSCs for the students.
	. CDE informs all kinds of updates to students through e-mails, sms
	andover phone.
d	. Counseling the students whenever necessary.
8.Develo	pment of a mobile application to meet the student's grievanceredressal
is under	· · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · ·
9.ANU CI	DE website is regularly updated according to the needs of the learners.
10.Creatin	g a Mobile App and integrating with learners.

10.3 **De**t

1. RECRUITMENT FOR BHASHYAM EDUCATIONAL INSTITUTIONS (03-02-2020) Physics, Mathematics, Chemistry 60 Students were attended for the Campus Placements. In those 28 candidates were selected.

2. RECRUITMENT FOR SRI CHAITANYA JR COLLEGE (13-02-2020)

Physics, Mathematics, Chemistry, Botany, Zoology, English, and Social 88 Students were attended for The Campus Placements. In those 19 candidates were selected.

S. No	Regd.No	Name of the course	Success story
1	A06BS006014	B.Sc Computer Science	I May have the honour to state that I Have completed my graduation in B.Sc. computer stream and it was been very useful for me for my career progression. Now I am working in Indian Air force since 2007. I got so many opportunities in career progression other than Air force also.
2	A19SW317002	M.S.W.	I, S. Venkataramana, (A19SW317002) I Passed M.S.W graduate Degree (2019-21) through your CDE, ANU. This is useful in my career progression.
3	A19BS130001	B. Sc. (Mat Phy, Che)	This is Vissavajhula Srividya, working as an Secondary grade Teacher (SGT) in MPC UPS No 14 Tanuku from 2016. I have completed B.Sc. (MPC) in Distance mode in Acharya Nagarjuna University with which I got Promotion.
4	C22EG051003	M.A English.	 This is Ratnala. Hymavathi, working as an secondary grade teacher (SGT) in MPL Ps Church square centre, Janganaickpur, Kakinada. Presently I am studying M A. English in Distance mode in Acharya Nagarjuna University for making useful this degree for my further promotions.
5	C18BS043011	B.Sc. (BZC)	 This is Vani Apadi working as secondary grade teacher in Nandyal district. I Completed my graduation through Acharya Nagarjuna University, Centre for Distance Education. I am able to complete

10.4 Success Stories of students of ODL mode of the HEI

			my degree while working, this is very much helpful to may carrier to get promotion. This university is very good and exams conducted in very good manner. Fee is low when compared to other universities so I recommend you to join this university for your better future.
6	C16EM016002	MBA- Finance	I am Bharghavi from Gudivada I pursued B.Com and MBA-Finance from Acharya Nagarjuna University Distance Education. I was struggling to complete my CA course then my college management had suggested that I do distance education which will be helpful to get graduated. This way I took this decision to pursue B. Com and MBA in Centre for Distance Education, Acharya Nagarjuna University.
			The staff here in this university guided me in a good path and trained me well to gain a lot of knowledge on my course this distance education helped me a lot to achieve my career goals due to this right now I was placed in S & P global company with a good package.
			Thanks to each and every one of university management for helping me to achieve my career goals. Those who need to pursue graduation, if they don't have time to take a regular course then I would suggest distance education would be a feasible option to achieve your goals.
7	A18MA023023	M.Sc Maths	I have completed M.Sc. Maths course from this university which helps me a lot for my career growth. Now I am a teacher in

			Kendriya Vidyalaya Sangathan. This university provides better opportunities for many students like me to fulfil their ambition. The material provided by this University are very good. I am truly grateful and would like to express my sincere graduated for providing such courses.
8	A18MA023022	M.Sc. Mathematics	I have completed M.Sc. Mathematics from Centre for Distance Education, Acharya Nagarjuna University which is very helpful for my career growth and got I promotion. I am very thankful to this University as the material provided by this university is having good quality which helps to my other exams. Infrastructure is so comfortable for the students. Exam system is student favourable. Now, I am a teacher under school and mass education. I appreciate the supports given be this university
9	C20PI002001	PG Diploma in information technology	I had enrolled for 1 year PG Diploma in Information Technology from ANU's CDE. The course gave me comprehensive understanding about several computing concepts since I am from Non-CS/IT (ECE) background this course helped me in enriching my software skills Also it helped me in mauling to next level in my career like software architect I would highly recommend software professional form non-IT background to take up this course and life tune these skills.
10	C17BA017076 A22EG017004	M.A English	I, T. Deepti kamal a student pursuing M. A English in the esteemed Centre for Distance Educayion, Acharya Nagarjuna University.

	would like to convey my sincere thanks and
	gratitude to the university for helping and
	supporting me to continue my studies. I am
	working as a primary teacher in Kendriya
	Vidyalaya Sangathan. I joined the
	organization with a basic qualification of
	PUC. ANU, CDE helped me to successfully
	complete my B.A in literature in first class
	which is undoubtedly an added feather in
	my professional career. I am striving hard to
	complete M. A English in the University
	and would like to get the promotion as post
	graduate teacher in the KVS. I would
	certainly be grateful to the university and
	the staff of ANUCDE for paving the path
	and encouraging us to grow more.

10.5 Initiatives taken towards conversion of SLM into Regional Languages

Centre for Distance Education, Acharya Nagarjuna University offers the programmes approved by UGC – DEB some in English language, some in Telugu language and some in both English and Telugu languages.

10.6 Number of students placed through Campus Placements

47

10.7 Details of Alumni Cell and its activity

Acharya Nagarjuna University has alumni association in the name of "Acharya Nagarjuna University Alumni Association". The registered office of this association shall be located in the Administration Building of Acharya Nagarjuna University, Nagarjunanagar-522510, Guntur, A.P.

This association is purely a non-sectarian, a non-communal and also a non-political body. Further, it maintains a link with the old students of ANU campus to advise and assist the present students and extend hospitality whenever the old students of ANU colleges visit the campus.

ANU believes that Alumni are good will ambassadors for the university campus. 40 year old ANU Alumni spread far and wide globally and done their Alma Mater proud by excelling themselves as academicians, administrators, scientists, scholars and entrepreneurs. The members of the Alumni family who live in the nook and corner of the world can feel togetherness to reach the great heights of excellence in their respective fields.

10.8 Any other Information

1. Centre for Distance Education, Acharya Nagarjuna University has a transparent mechanism for timely redressal of learners' grievances. The Student Support Services wing of CDE ANU will resolve the student grievances. The Student Support Service wing (SSS) was attending different types of queries, grievances, complaints which are received from the students through e-mail, landline phone, mobile, postal communication and in person.

2. The information related to the admission, Personal Contact Programme classes information at study centres, submission of assignments for continuous or formative assessment, summative or term end examinations, results declaration etc. are provided in the website for the sake of learners enrolled.

HEI ID:0003

Name of HEI:ANUCDE

Type of HEI:DUAL MODE

DECLARATION

I hereby declare that the information given above and in the enclosed documents is true, correct and nothing material has been concealed therein. In case information provided is found to be contrary to the fact, it will result in cancellation of recognition to offer ODL programmes, along with initiation of action as per provision of the UGC (ODL Programmes and Online Programmes) Regulations, 2020 and its amendments.

001 Signature of the Registrar: Signature the Director: Name: 12. B. NAWARKI Name: <u>23</u>. A UNIVERSIT Seal: DIRECTOR REGISTRAR CENTRE FOR DISTANCE EDUCATION HARYA NAGARJUNA UNIVERSITY Date: ACHARYA NAGARUUNA UNIVERSITY NAGARJUNA NAGAR-522 510. NAGARJUNA MAGAR - 522 510 RYA GUNTUR (A.P.) INDIA. Note: Kindly take the print out of dully fined hd submit it to UGC DEB CIOA

Note: Kindly take the print out of dully fined CIQA report and submit it to UGC DEB office (after getting it approved by Statutory Authorities of the HEI) and upload the same on HEI's website also. Please refer provisions regarding CIQA mentioned in UGC (ODL Programmes and Online Programmes) Regulations, 2020 and its amendments.